
501505—A 38739—1

AIDS HELPLINE: 0800-0123-22 Prevention is the cure

Government Gazette
Staatskoerant

REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

REPUBLIEK VAN SUID-AFRIKA

Vol. 598 Pretoria, 30 April 2015 No. 38739

N.B. The Government Printing Works will
not be held responsible for the quality of
“Hard Copies” or “Electronic Files”
submitted for publication purposes

PART 1 OF 4



This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

IMPORTANT NOTICE

The Government Printing Works will not be held responsible for faxed documents not received due
to errors on the fax machine or faxes received which are unclear or incomplete. Please be advised
that an “OK” slip, received from a fax machine, will not be accepted as proof that documents were
received by the GPW for printing. If documents are faxed to the GPW it will be the sender’s respon-
sibility to phone and confirm that the documents were received in good order.

Furthermore the Government Printing Works will also not be held responsible for cancellations and
amendments which have not been done on original documents received from clients.

CONTENTS

Transport, Department of

Cross Border Road Transport Agency:
Applications for permits:..........................

Menlyn..................................................... 3 38739

Applications concerning Operating
Licences:..................................................
Goodwood............................................... 363 38739
Johannesburg ......................................... 13 38739

Gazette
No.

Page
No.No.

INHOUD

Vervoer, Departement van

Oorgrenspadvervoeragentskap aansoek-
permitte: ..................................................

Menlyn..................................................... 3 38739

Aansoeke aangaande Bedryfslisensies:..
................................................................
Goodwood............................................... 363 38739
Johannesburg ......................................... 13 38739

Koerant
No.

Bladsy
No.No.



CROSS-BORDER ROAD TRh"SPORT AGE:CY

APPLIC TONS FOR PE ITS

Particulars in respect of applications for permits as submitted to the
Cross-Border Road Transport Agency, indicating, firstly, the reference
number, and then-

(i) the name of the applicant and the name of the applicant's
representative, if applicable;

(ii) the country of departure, destination and, where applicable,
transit;

(iii) the applicant's postal address or, in the case of a
representative applying on behalf of the applicant, the
representative's postal address;

(iv) the number and type of vehicles, including the carrying capacity
of each vehicle; and

(v) a full route description

Particulars concerning any existing authorization of the applicant must
be available for scrutiny at the offices of the Agency.

In terms of the regulation 3 of the Cross-Border Road Transport
Regulations, 1998, if any interested party wants to object to an
application being granted, he or she has to do so by putting the
reasons therefor in writing and handing over five copies thereof
personally, or by posting them by registered post, to the Regulatory
Committee, and so handing over or posting one copy thereof to the
applicant or his or her representative, within 21 days of the
publication in the Gazette.

Address to which representations must be submitted:

The Chief Executive Officer, PO Box 560, Menlyn, 0063 and the
respective applicant.

Full particulars in respect of each applicant are open to inspection at
the Regulatory Committee, Glen Manor Office Block, Building No 3,
Frikkie de Beer Street, Menlyn, Pretoria, 0063.
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O.P. 741005(2) SEMATLA J T I.N. 7209070447081(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) PO BOX 499 MUSINA 0900 (5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers
and their personal effects from Musina Taxi Rank, onto the N1, onto the R10, into Ralph Small
Street, into Elias Ramuthivheli Street, into Pontdrift Road, onto the R572 to the RSA/Zimbabwe
border at Beit Bridge border post pass Makhado, West Nicholson and Gwanda to the Entumbane
District Commercial Centre Bus Terminus in Bulawayo, Zimbabwe. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked up
from Musina Taxi Rank and set down at Entumbane District Commercial Centre Bus Terminus in
Bulawayo, Zimbabwe and that on the return journey passengers may only be picked up from
Entumbane District Commercial Centre Bus Terminus in Bulawayo, Zimbabwe and set down at the
Musina Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 741008(2) MLOTYWA S I.N. 6107265707080(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O RUSTENBURG-SWAZILAND-MOZAMBIQUE TAXI ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 1605 MASHELE STAND WINTERVELD
0190 (5) New Permit (6) 1 x 22 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal
effects from Rustenburg Taxi Rank, left into Bethlehem Drive, turn right into Oliver Tambo
Drive, turn right into Bosch Street and left onto R104, pass Kroondal onto N4, pass Marikana,
Mooinooi, Brits, Pretoria onto Ni onto N4, pass Bronkhorstspruit, Witbank, Middelburg,
Belfast, Machadodorp, Waterval Boven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Malelane and Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique border at the Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Border Post onto EN4 pass Moamba, Maputo
and Matola, onto EN1 pass Marraquene, Manhica, Palmeira, Matsapa, Chokwe, Chibuto, Xai-Xai,
Nhamavilla, Madendere, Zandamela, Sebhuka, Mavhila, Zavala, Inharrime, Nhaokovonko, Inhambane,
Maxixe and Morrumbene to Massinga Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to
the condition that on the forward journey passengers Will be picked up from Rustenburg Taxi
Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique and that on the return journey
Passengers will be picked up from Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique and set down at Rustenburg
Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 742096(2) WILDLIFE ADVENTURES (PTY)LTD I.N. 200703432907(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 50425 WATERFRONT CAPE TOWN 8000(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 15 passenger
Micro bus 1 x 27 passenger M3 Midi-bus (24-34 Passengers) 1 x 30 passenger M3 Midi-bus (24-
34 Passengers) 1 x 26 passenger M3 Midi-bus (24-34 Passengers) 1 x 23 passenger Midi-Bus(7)
Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA-SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within South Africa to points within Swaziland through the RSA/Swaziland
border at (see list below); and/or tourists from points within Swaziland to points within
South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border at (see border post list below): South
Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo
Josefsdal/Bulembu Oshoek/Ngwenya Waverley/Lunatsi Nerston/Sandlane Houtkop Bothashoop/Gege
Onverwacht/Salitje Mahamba/Mahamba Emahlathini/Sicunusa Golela/Lavumisa. SWAZILAND -

MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Swaziland to points within
Mozambique through the Swaziland/Mozambique border at border post (see list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Swaziland
through the Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique:
Lomahasha/Namaacha Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Mozambique to points within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Malawi to points within Mozambique through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border
post list below); Mozambique/Malawi: Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje
Mandimba/Chiponde MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within Mozambique through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list
below):Mozambique/Zimbabwe Chicualacuala/Sango Espungabera/Mount Selinda Machipanda/Forbes-
Mutare Rotanda/Cashel Cochemane/Nyamapanda Mukumbura/Mukumbura Zomba/Kanyemba SOUTH AFRICA-
MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points
within Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within South
Africa through the Mozambique/RSA border at (see border post list below): South
Africa/Mozambique Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Kosi Bay (Tourist use only) Giriyondo (Tourist use
only) Pafuri (Tourist use only) SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zimbabwe to points within South Africa through the Zimbabwe/RSA border at (see border post
list below): South Africa/Zimbabwe Beit Bridge/Beit Bridge ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Zambia through the
Zimbabwe/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border
at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia Victoria Falls/Livingstone Kariba/Kariba
Chirundu/Chirundu ZAMBIA-MALAWI Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia
to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at (see border post list below);
and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within Zambia
through the Malawi/Zambia border at (see border post list below): Zambia/Malawi
Chipata/Mchinga Chitipa;/Nyika Plateau ZIMBABWE-BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the Zimbabwe/Botswana border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/ Zimbabwe border at (see border post
list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

4 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



Plumtree/Ramokgwebana SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Botswana through the RSA/Botswana border at (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Botswana to
points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA border at (see border post list below):
South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek Bray Derdepoort/Sikwane Gemsbok Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift
Kopfontein/Tlokweng Makgobistad McCarthysrust Middelputs Makopong Platjan/Baine's Drift
Pontdrift/Mashatu Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama Skilpadshek/Pioneer Gate Stockpoort/Parr's Halt
Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa Zanzibar BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the Botswana/Zambia border at (see
border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia
to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border at (see border post list below):
Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry BOTSWANA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within Namibia through the Botswana/Namibia
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within Botswana through the Namibia/Botswana border at (see border
post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma Shakawe/Muhembo Buitepos/Mamuno
NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within
Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Namibia through the
Zambia/Namibia border at (see border post list below): Namibia/Zambia: Katima Mulilo/Sesheke
SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to
points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within South Africa
through the Namibia/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Namibia Klein
Menasse/Rietfontein Nakop/Ariamsvlei Noenieput Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer
Mata-Mata (Tourist use only)/Welverdiend Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only)/Sendelingsdrif
SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to
points within Lesotho through the RSA/Lesotho border at (see border post list below); and/or
Tourists and their personal effects from points within Lesotho to points within South Africa
through the Lesotho/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Lesotho:
Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort Ficksburg Bridge/Maputsoe Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge Maseru
Bridge/Maseru Bridge Monantsa's Pass/Monantsa's Pass Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek Peka Bridge/Peka
Bridge Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek Ramatseliso's Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate Sani Pass Sepapu's
Gate/Sepapu's Gate Bushman's Nek/Nkonkoana Tele Bridge/Tele Bridge Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng
General Conditions: Any tour conducted in terms of this permit and route description must
start and/or end within the Republic of South Africa.

O.P. 742382(2) NKAMBULE G D I.N. 5610095491081(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Swaziland
(4) C/O KANGWANE SWAZI TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1696 JOHANNESBURG 2000 (5) New Permit (6) 1 x
26 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Park City Taxi Rank,
Johannesburg into Wolmarans Street, Saratoga Avenue, Bertrams Street, Bezuidenhout Street,
Kitchener Avenue, Broadway, Allum Extension, onto the N12, R50, R574 and R545 pass Bethal,
onto the N17 pass Ermelo, onto the N2 pass Panbult and Piet Retief and onto the 8543 through
the RSA/Swaziland border at Mahamba Border Post to Nhlangano Taxi Rank in Swaziland. Return
via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers
will be picked up from Park City Taxi Rank, Johannesburg and set down at Nhlangano in
Swaziland and that on the return journey passengers will be picked up from Nhlangano Taxi Rank
in Swaziland and set down at Park City Taxi Rank, Johannesburg. No intermediate passengers may
be conveyed on the route. ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from
Park City Taxi Rank, Johannesburg, into Kitchener Avenue, Broadway and Allum Extension, onto
the N12, N4 and R33 pass Carolina, onto the R33, onto the R39 through the RSA/Swaziland border
at Oshoek/Ngwenya Border Post to Manzini Taxi Rank in Swaziland. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up
from Park City Taxi Rank, Johannesburg and set down at Manzini Taxi Rank in Swaziland and that
on the return journey passengers will be picked up from Manzini Taxi Rank in Swaziland and set
down at Park City Taxi Rank, Johannesburg in Johannesburg. No intermediate passengers may be
conveyed on the route.

O.P. 742570(2) SHEZI NPP I.N. 9106145561086(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Swaziland (4)
C/O RUSTENBURG-SWAZILAND-MOZAMBIQUE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 979 RUSTENBURG 0300 (5) New Permit
(6) 1 x 23 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Rustenburg
Taxi Rank, into Bethlehem Drive, into Oliver Tambo Drive, into Bosch Street onto the R27, onto
the R24, onto the N4 pass Bronkhorstspruit, Witbank and Middleburg, onto the R33 pass Carolina
onto the R33, onto the N17 pass Warburton, Lochiel and Hartbeeskop through the RSA/Swaziland
border at Oshoek/Ngwenya border post, onto the MR3, turn left onto the MR1 to Piggs Peak and
return to the MR3, into Dr. Sishayi Road, onto the MR3 pass Mangwaneni, Lozitha and Matsapha,
left into Nkhosihlaza Street to Manzini Taxi Rank in Swaziland. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up only
from Rustenburg Taxi Rank and set down at Manzini Taxi Rank in Swaziland and that on the
return journey passengers may be picked up only from Manzini Taxi Rank in Swaziland and set
down at Rustenburg Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers to be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 742618(2) MLAMBO TE I.N. 8503075775085(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O VAAL MAPUTO TAXI ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 357 ZONE 11 SEBOKENG 1982 (5) New Permit (6) 1 x

16 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Sebokeng Taxi Rank
turn right into Vereeniging Road, turn right into the Golden Highway, pass Evaton, Palm
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Springs, Orange Farm, Fine Town, Ennerdale pass Lenasia, Zachariah Park pass Kliprivier Bridge
onto N12 East pass Germiston, Boksburg, Benoni onto N4 at Witbank pass Middleburg, Belfast,
Machadodorp, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the
RSA/MOZAMBIQUE Border through Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto EN4 pass Moamba Toll
Plaza, Matola, Gaza Province pass Xai-Xai, Inhambane, Maxixe, Vilanculos, Sofala, Muchungwe
and Machaze, Dombe to Beira Taxi Rank. Return via same route in reverse. Subject to the
condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up from Sebokeng Taxi Rank and
set down at Beira Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers will be picked up from
Beira Taxi Rank and set down at Sebokeng Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed
on the route.

O.P. 742831(2) CHRIS LE ROUX TOERE BK T/A CHRIS LE ROUX TOERE I.N. 199703195123 (3) Regions:
Republic of South Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 83516 DOORNPOORT 0017(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 70
passenger BUS LUXURY (Above 30 Passengers) (7Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH
AFRICA-SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to
points within Swaziland through the RSA/Swaziland border at (see list below); and/or tourists
from points within Swaziland to points within South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border at
(see border post list below): South Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate
Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo Josefsdal/Bulembu Oshoek/Ngwenya Waverley/Lunatsi Nerston/Sandlane
Houtkop Bothashoop/Gege Onverwacht/Salitje Mahamba/Mahamba Emahlathini/Sicunusa
Golela/Lavumisa. SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the Swaziland/Mozambique border at border
post (see list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border
post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique: Lomahasha/Namaacha Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira MOZAMBIQUE-
MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within
Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within Mozambique through the
Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); Mozambique/Malawi: Ulongwe/Dedza
Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje Mandimba/Chiponde MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below):Mozambique/Zimbabwe
Chicualacuala/Sango Espungabera/Mount Selinda Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare Rotanda/Cashel
Cochemane/Nyamapanda Mukumbura/Mukumbura Zomba/Kanyemba SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and
their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Mozambique through the
RSA/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Mozambique to points within South Africa through the Mozambique/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Mozambique Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Kosi
Bay (Tourist use only) Giriyondo (Tourist use only) Pafuri (Tourist use only) SOUTH AFRICA-
ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within
Zimbabwe through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within South Africa through the
Zimbabwe/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Zimbabwe Beit Bridge/Beit
Bridge ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border at (see border post list below);
and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe
through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia Victoria
Falls/Livingstone Kariba/Kariba Chirundu/Chirundu ZAMBIA-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Malawi to points within Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at (see border post list
below): Zambia/Malawi Chipata/Mchinga Chitipa;/Nyika Plateau ZIMBABWE-BOTSWANA: Tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the
Zimbabwe/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/ Zimbabwe
border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga Plumtree /Ramokgwebana SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the
RSA/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek Bray Derdepoort/Sikwane
Gemsbok Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift Kopfontein/Tlokweng Makgobistad McCarthysrust Middelputs
Makopong Platjan/Baine's Drift Pontdrift/Mashatu Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama Skilpadshek/Pioneer
Gate Stockpoort/Parr's Halt Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa Zanzibar BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA: Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the
Botswana/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border
at (see border post list below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry BOTSWANA-
NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within
Namibia through the Botswana/Namibia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the
Namibia/Botswana border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma
Shakawe/Muhembo Buitepos/Mamuno NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at (see border post
list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points
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within Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at (see border post list below):
Namibia/Zambia: Katima Mulilo/Sesheke SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at (see border
post list below): South Africa/Namibia Klein Menasse/Rietfontein Nakop/Ariamsvlei Noenieput
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer Mata-Mata (Tourist use only)/Welverdiend
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only)/Sendelingsdrif SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the
RSA/Lesotho border at (see border post list below); and/or Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at
(see border post list below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort Ficksburg
Bridge/Maputsoe Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge Monantsa's
Pass/Monantsa's Pass Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek
Ramatseliso's Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate Sani Pass Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate Bushman's
Nek/Nkonkoana Tele Bridge/Tele Bridge Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng General Conditions: Any tour
conducted in terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the
Republic of South Africa.

O.P. 743057(2) CHRIS LE ROUX TOERE BK T/A CHRIS LE ROUX TOERE I.N. 199703195123 (3) Regions:
Republic of South Arica - Tourism (4) PO BOX 83516 DOORNPOORT 0017 (5) New Permit (6) 1 x 70
passenger BUS LUXURY (Above 30 Passengers) (7) Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH
AFRICA-SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to
points within Swaziland through the RSA/Swaziland border at (see list below); and/or tourists
from points within Swaziland to points within South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border at
(see border post list below): South Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate
Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo Josefsdal/Bulembu Oshoek/Ngwenya Waverley/Lunatsi Nerston/Sandlane
Houtkop Bothashoop/Gege Onverwacht/Salitje Mahamba/Mahamba Emahlathini/Sicunusa
Golela/Lavumisa. SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the Swaziland/Mozambique border at border
post (see list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border
post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique: Lomahasha/Namaacha Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira MOZAMBIQUE-
MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within
Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within Mozambique through the
Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); Mozambique/Malawi: Ulongwe/Dedza
Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje Mandimba/Chiponde MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below):Mozambique/Zimbabwe
Chicualacuala/Sango Espungabera/Mount Selinda Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare Rotanda/Cashel
Cochemane/Nyamapanda Mukumbura/Mukumbura Zomba/Kanyemba SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and
their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Mozambique through the
RSA/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Mozambique to points within South Africa through the Mozambique/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Mozambique Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Kosi
Bay (Tourist use only) Giriyondo (Tourist use only) Pafuri (Tourist use only) SOUTH AFRICA-
ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within
Zimbabwe through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within South Africa through the
Zimbabwe/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Zimbabwe Beit Bridge/Beit
Bridge ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border at (see border post list below);
and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe
through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia Victoria
Falls/Livingstone Kariba/Kariba Chirundu/Chirundu ZAMBIA-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Malawi to points within Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at (see border post list
below): Zambia/Malawi Chipata/Mchinga Chitipa;/Nyika Plateau ZIMBABWE-BOTSWANA: Tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the
Zimbabwe/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/ Zimbabwe
border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga Plumtree/Ramokgwebana SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the

RSA/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek Bray Derdepoort/Sikwane
Gemsbok Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift Kopfontein/Tlokweng Makgobistad McCarthysrust Middelputs
Makopong Platjan/Baine's Drift Pontdrift/Mashatu Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama Skilpadshek/Pioneer
Gate Stockpoort/Parr's Halt Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa Zanzibar BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA: Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the
Botswana/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border
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at (see border post list below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry BOTSWANA-
NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within
Namibia through the Botswana/Namibia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the
Namibia/Botswana border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma
Shakawe/Muhembo Buitepos/Mamuno NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at (see border post
list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points
within Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at (see border post list below):
Namibia/Zambia: Katima Mulilo/Sesheke SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at (see border
post list below): South Africa/Namibia Klein Menasse/Rietfontein Nakop/Ariamsvlei Noenieput
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer Mata-Mata (Tourist use only)/Welverdiend
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only)/Sendelingsdrif SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the
RSA/Lesotho border at (see border post list below); and/or Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at
(see border post list below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort Ficksburg
Bridge/Maputsoe Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge Monantsa's
Pass/Monantsa's Pass Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek
Ramatseliso's Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate Sani Pass Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate Bushman's
Nek/Nkonkoana Tele Bridge/Tele Bridge Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng General Conditions: Any tour
conducted in terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the
Republic of South Africa.

O.P. 743108(2) TITO TRANS CC I.N. 200511182023(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa - Tourism
(4) P 0 BOX 23422 VERULAM 4340 (5) New Permit (6) 1 x 65 passenger BUS LUXURY (Above 30
Passengers) (7) Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA-SWAZILAND: Tourists and
their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Swaziland through the
RSA/Swaziland border at (see list below); and/or tourists from points within Swaziland to
points within South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border at (see border post list below):
South Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo
Josefsdal/Bulembu Oshoek/Ngwenya Waverley/Lunatsi Nerston/Sandlane Houtkop Bothashoop/Gege
Onverwacht/Salitje Mahamba/Mahamba Emahlathini/Sicunusa Golela/Lavumisa. SWAZILAND -
MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Swaziland to points within
Mozambique through the Swaziland/Mozambique border at border post (see list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Swaziland
through the Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique:
Lomahasha/Namaacha Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Mozambique to points within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Malawi to points within Mozambique through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border
post list below); Mozambique/Malawi: Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje
Mandimba/Chiponde MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within Mozambique through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list
below):Mozambique/Zimbabwe Chicualacuala/Sango Espungabera/Mount Selinda Machipanda/Forbes-
Mutare Rotanda/Cashel Cochemane/Nyamapanda Mukumbura/Mukumbura Zomba/Kanyemba SOUTH AFRICA-
MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points
within Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within South
Africa through the Mozambique/RSA border at (see border post list below): South
Africa/Mozambique Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Kosi Bay (Tourist use only) Giriyondo (Tourist use
only) Pafuri (Tourist use only) SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zimbabwe to points within South Africa through the Zimbabwe/RSA border at (see border post
list below): South Africa/Zimbabwe Beit Bridge/Beit Bridge ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Zambia through the
Zimbabwe/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border
at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia Victoria Falls/Livingstone Kariba/Kariba
Chirundu/Chirundu ZAMBIA-MALAWI Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia
to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at (see border post list below);
and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within Zambia
through the Malawi/Zambia border at (see border post list below): Zambia/Malawi
Chipata/Mchinga Chitipa;/Nyika Plateau ZIMBABWE-BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the Zimbabwe/Botswana border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/ Zimbabwe border at (see border post
list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga
Plumtree/Ramokgwebana SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Botswana through the RSA/Botswana border at (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Botswana to
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points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA border at (see border post list below):
South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek Bray Derdepoort/Sikwane Gemsbok Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift
Kopfontein/Tlokweng Makgobistad McCarthysrust Middelputs Makopong Platjan/Baine's Drift
Pontdrift/Mashatu Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama Skilpadshek/Pioneer Gate Stockpoort/Parr's Halt
Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa Zanzibar BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the Botswana/Zambia border at (see
border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia
to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border at (see border post list below):
Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry BOTSWANA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within Namibia through the Botswana/Namibia
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within Botswana through the Namibia/Botswana border at (see border
post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma Shakawe/Muhembo Buitepos/Mamuno
NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within
Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Namibia through the
Zambia/Namibia border at (see border post list below): Namibia/Zambia: Katima Mulilo/Sesheke
SOUTH AFRICA- NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to
points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within South Africa
through the Namibia/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Namibia Klein
Menasse/Rietfontein Nakop/Ariamsvlei Noenieput Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer
Mata-Mata (Tourist use only)/Welverdiend Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only)/Sendelingsdrif
SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to
points within Lesotho through the RSA/Lesotho border at (see border post list below); and/or
Tourists and their personal effects from points within Lesotho to points within South Africa
through the Lesotho/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Lesotho:
Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort Ficksburg Bridge/Maputsoe Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge Maseru
Bridge/Maseru Bridge Monantsa's Pass/Monantsa's Pass Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek Peka Bridge/Peka
Bridge Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek Ramatseliso's Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate Sani Pass Sepapu's
Gate/Sepapu's Gate Bushman's Nek/Nkonkoana Tele Bridge/Tele Bridge Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng
General Conditions: Any tour conducted in terms of this permit and route description must
start and/or end within the Republic of South Africa.

O.P. 743138(2) MUDENGU G I.N. 4058013BX0007(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

C/O SIZWE INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 3440 BRITS 0250 (5) New Permit (6) 1 x
16 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Brits Taxi Rank
onto Hendrik Verwoerd Street, into Bakwena Platinum Highway, onto the N1 pass Hammanskraal,
Bela-Bela, Mookgophong, Mokopane, Polokwane, Makhado and Musina to the RSA/Zimbabwe border at
Beit Bridge border post onto EN4 pass Bubi, Mwenezi, Ngundu, Masvingo, Chirumanzi, Chaka,
Mvuma, Chivhu, Beatrice to Harare, enter Harare at Simon Mazordze Street, into Rotten Row,
into Samora Machel Avenue, into Julius Nyerere, into Park Lane to Monomotapa Taxi Rank. Return
via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers
will only be picked up from Brits Taxi Rank and set down at Monomotapa Taxi Rank and that on
the return journey passengers will only be picked up from Monomotapa Taxi Rank and set down at
Brits Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be picked up on the route.

O.P. 743142(2) MALUNGANE NL I.N. 7704140625088(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O SIZWE INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 3440 BRITS 0250(5) New Permit (6) 1

x 23 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Brits Taxi Rank
onto the Ni onto N4 pass Bronkhorstspruit, Witbank, Middelburg, Belfast, Machadodorp, Waterval
Boven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Malelane, Kaapmuiden, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto the EN4, onto EN1 pass
Marraquene, Manhica, Palmeira, Macia, Chibuto, Chokwe, Xai-Xai, Nhamavilla, Madendere,
Zandamela, Sebhuka, Mavhila, Zavala, Inharrime, Nhaokovonko, Inhambane, Maxixe and Morrumbene
to Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the
condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up from Brits Taxi Rank and
set down at Massinga Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers will be picked up
from Massinga Taxi Rank and set down at Brits Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be
conveyed on the route.

O.P. 743190(2) MDLULI L I.N. 6301295411082(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Swaziland (4)
C/O DUVHA UNITED LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1415 WITBANK 1035(5) New Permit (6) 2

x 23 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Witbank Long
Distance Taxi Rank (Corner Diederik and Eddie Street), into Eddie Street, into Diederik
Street, onto N4, off-ramp at Wonderfontein onto the R33 pass Carolina, onto N17 pass Warburton
and Lochiel to the RSA/Swaziland Border at Oshoek Border Post into Malagwe Road to Mbabane
Taxi Rank in Swaziland. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on
the forward journey passengers will be picked up from Witbank Long Distance Taxi Rank and set
down at Mbabane Taxi Rank in Swaziland and that on the return journey passengers will be
picked up from Mbabane Taxi Rank Swaziland and set down at Witbank Long Distance Taxi Rank. No
intermediate may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 743204(2) MACICAME P I.N. 6902140808081(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) 0/0 GREATER WESTONARIA TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1174 WESTONARIA 1780(5) New Permit (6) 1 x

14 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Westonaria Taxi
Rank, in Botha Street, into Edward Street, onto the R28, onto N12 pass Johannesburg and
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Witbank, onto the N4 pass Middelburg, Belfast, Machadodorp, Nelspruit, Malelane, Hectorspruit
and Komatipoort through the RSA/Mozambique border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto
the EN4, into 24 de Juno Street, into Albert Luthuli Avenue through Maputo, onto EN1 pass
Marraquene, Manhica, Macia and Chissano to Massinga Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will only be picked
up at Westonaria Taxi Rank in Botha Street in Westonaria and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank in
Mozambique and that on the return journey passengers will only be picked up from the Massinga
Taxi Rank in Mozambique and set down at the Westonaria Taxi Rank in Botha Street in
Westonaria. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 743346(2) KHAMBULE ET I.N. 7702085931081(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) C/O TSHWANE CROSS-BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 576 DENNEBOOM 0160 (5) New Permit (6) 1

x 23 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Belle-Ombre Taxi
Rank n Tshwane, into Boom Street, into Voortrekker Road, pass Gezina, into Fred Nicholson
Street, into Michael Brink Street, that becomes Stormvoel Road, onto the Ni North pass
Carousel Tollgate, Kranskop, Naboomspruit Tollgate, Makhado Tollgate and Musina to the
RSA/Zimbabwe Border at Beit Bridge Border Post pass Beitbridge, Rutenga, Ngundu, Chivhu,
Zvishabane, Mashava and Masvingo, onto the A10 pass Triangle, Chiredzi, Chisumbanje,
Checheche, Tanganda to Chipinge Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe. Return via the same route in reverse.
Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up only from
Belle-Ombre Taxi Rank in Tshwane and set down at Chipinge Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and that on
the return journey passengers may be picked up only from Chipinge Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and
set down at Belle-Ombre Taxi Rank in Tshwane. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on
the route.

O.P. 743382(2) MANDLATE XA I.N. 7503106558188(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O VAAL MAPUTO TAXI ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 357 ZONE 11 SEBOKENG 1982(5) New Permit (6) 1 x

14 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Sebokeng Taxi City
Rank, into Moshoeshoe Road, into Vereeniging Road, onto the Golden Highway, pass Evaton, Palm
Springs, Orange Farm, Fine Town, Ennerdale, Lenasia, Zakaria Park and Kliprivier Bridge, onto
the N12 East pass Germiston, Boksburg and Benoni onto N4 at Witbank pass Middelburg, Belfast,
Machadodorp, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto EN4, pass Maputo and Xai-Xai
to Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the
condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up from Sebokeng Taxi Rank and
set down at Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique and that on the return journey passengers will be
picked up from Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique and set down at Sebokeng Taxi Rank. No
intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 743491(2) MABASO J I.N. 6712165703087(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique (4)
C/O EKURHULENI CROSS BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION 159 MEYER STREET MELODY CENTER ROOM 505 GERMISTON
1401 (5) New Permit (6) 1 x 15 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal
effects from Simmer Street Taxi Rank in Germiston, into Meyer Street, into Man Road, into
Pretoria Road, onto the N4 pass Boksburg and Benoni, onto the N12 pass Delmas, Ogies and
Witbank, onto the N4 Highway pass Middelburg, Wonderfontein, Belfast, Machadodorp, Waterval
Boven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane and Komatipoort to the RSA/Mozambique Border
at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post, onto the EN4 to Maputo Taxi Rank. Return via the same
route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be
picked up from Simmer Street Taxi Rank in Germiston and set down at Maputo Taxi Rank in
Mozambique and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up from Maputo Taxi Rank in
Mozambique and set down at the Simmer Street Taxi Rank in Germiston No intermediate passengers
may be conveyed on the route.
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APPLICATIONS CONCERNING OPZR TING LICENCES
Particulars in respect of applications concerning operating licences and permits (as submitted to the

respective Provincial Regulatory Entities/Operating Licensing Boards or the National Public Transport Regulator)
indicating, firstly, the reference number, and then-

(a) the name of the applicant;

(b) the place where the applicant conducts his/her/its business or wishes to conduct such business, as
well as his/her/its postal address;

the nature of the application, that is whether it is an application for-

(i) the granting of an operating licence;

(ii) the granting of additional authority;

(iii) the amendment of a route;

(iv) the amendment of a time-table;

(v) the amendment of tariffs;

(vi) the transfer of an operating licence or permit;

(vii) the change of the name of the undertaking concerned;

(viii) an additional vehicle with existing authorisation; or,

(ix) the conversion of a permit to an operating licence (conversion from radius/area based
permit to route specific operating licence in case of a minibus taxi-type or scheduled
service);

as well as, in the case of an application contemplated in (ii) to (ix)-

(x) the number of the operating licence or permit concerned.

(d) the number and type of the vehicle or vehicles, including the passenger carrying capacity of the
vehicle or vehicles involved in the application;

(e) the nature of the public transport or proposed public transport; and

(f) the points between or the route or routes along or the area or areas within which the public transport
is conducted or the proposed public transport is to be conducted,

where any of (a) to (f) above are applicable, are published below in terms of section 59 of the National Land
Transport Act, 2009 (Act No. 5 of 2009).

In terms of regulation 17 (4) of the National Land Transport Regulations, 2009, written representations
supporting or opposing these applications must be lodged by hand with, or sent by registered post, electronic mail
(e-mail) or fax to, the Provincial Regulatory Entity/Operating Licensing Board concerned/Public Transport
Regulatory Entity, in quadruplicate and lodged by hand with, or sent by registered post, e-mail or fax to, the appli-
cant at his/her/its advertised address [see (b) above], in single copy, within 21 (twenty-one) days from the date of
this publication.

(C)

1..-.NSOEKE . -.AI 3AANDE BEDRYFSLISENSIES
Besonderhede ten opsigte van aansoeke om bedryfslisensies en permitte (soos by die onderskeie Provinsiale

Reguleringsentiteite/Bedryfslisensierade of die Nasionale Openbare Vervoerreguleerder), met aanduiding van,
eerstens die verwysingsnommer, en dan-

(a) die naam van die aansoeker;

(b) die plek waar die aansoeker sy/haar besigheid dryf of wil dryf, asook sy/haar posadres;

(c) die aard van die aansoek, dit wil se of dit 'n aansoek is om-

(i) die toestaan van 'n bedryfslisensie;

(ii) die toestaan van bykomende magtiging;

(iii) die wysiging van 'n roete;
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(iv) die wysiging van 'n tydtafel;

(v) die wysiging van tariewe;

(vi) die oordrag van 'n bedryfslisensie of permit;

(vii) die verandering van die naam van die betrokke onderneming;

(viii) 'n bykomende voertuig met bestaande magtiging; of

(ix) die omskakeling van 'n permit in 'n bedryfslisensie (omskakeling van radius/gebied-
gebaseerde permit na roetespesifieke bedryfslisensie in die geval van 'n minibus taxitipe of
geskeduleerde diens);

asook in die geval van 'n aansoek in (ii) tot (ix) bedoel-

(x) die nommer van die betrokke bedryfslisensie of permit;

(d) die getal en tipe voertuig of voertuie, met inbegrip van die passasierdravermoe van die voertuig of
voertuie wat by die aansoek betrokke is;

(e) die aard van die openbare vervoer of voorgenome openbare vervoer; en,

(f) die punte waartussen, die roete of roetes waaroor, of die gebied of geiede waarbinne die openbare
vervoer of voorgestelde openbare vervoer onderneem word of staan to word,

waar enige van (a) tot (f) hierbo van toepassing is, word ingevolge artikel 59 van die Wet op Nasionale
Landvervoer, 2009 (Wet No. 5 van 2009), hieronder gepubliseer.

Ingevolge regulasie 17 (4) van die Nasionale Landvervoerregulasies, 2009, moet skriftelike vertoe ter ander-
steuning of bestryding van hierdie aansoeke, binne 21 (een-en-twintig) dae vanaf die datum van hierdie publikasie,
in viervoud, of per hand ingedien word by, Of per geregistreerde pos gestuur word aan, die betrokke Provinsiale
Reguleringsentiteit/Bedryfslisensieraad of die Nasionale Openbare Vervoerreguleerder en in enkelvoud of per
hand ingedien word of per geregistreerde pos gestuur word aan die aansoeker by sy gepubliseerde adres [kyk (b)
hierbo].

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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JOHANNESBURG
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X12, Johannesburg, 2000, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X12,

Johannesburg, 2000, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's office.
Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek le ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se

kantoor.

from/van
from/van

:

:

2015/04/07
G596

to/tot
to/tot

:

:

2015/04/07
G596
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OP.8401762. (2) NGCOBO N ID NO 8303301056081. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 85 AMKOR AVENUE, LYTTLETON MANOR, CENTURION, 0157. (4)
NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8964786
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT CENTURION MALL IN TSHWANE METROPOLITAN AREA.
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.E APPLICANT'S AREA OF
OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY., ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE;
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.

6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY'S APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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NMBTSHW22
1) AOGPGP0116548 2) DINEO SETH MPHO PHAHLANE 3) 22 LALAPHANZI REDDERS BURG STREET, AMBER

8 8105305363086 FIELD MANOR, CENTURION, 0157
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116583 2) P BIER BUSDIENSTE 2007/085018/23 3) PO BOX 855, PYRAMID, PRETORIA, 0120
2

4) LGPGP0180901 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 60 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial

1
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Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116583 2) P BIER BUSDIENSTE 2007/085018/23 3) PO BOX 855, PYRAMID, PRETORIA, 0120
5

4) LGPGP0180787 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 60 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116583 2) P BIER BUSDIENSTE 2007/085018/23 3) PO BOX 855, PYRAMID, PRETORIA, 0120
8

4) LGPGP0180572 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 60 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:

2
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Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116599 2) PS NKOLELA 7903280509082 3) 2584 CRADDLE AVENUE, MAMELODI, PRETORIA,
5 1852

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.

3
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9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116605 2) JOBMSIZA TRAVEL AND TOURS (PTY) 19318 SECTION L, MAMELODI WEST, TSHWANE,
0 LTD 2014/256528/07 0122

4) not available New OL

6)

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116605 2) VJ SHONGWE (PTY) LTD 3) Z3300 BERRYLIUM ROAD, CLAYVILLE EXT 2,
5 2013/087281/07 TSHWANE, 1665

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National

4
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Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116605 2) VJ SHONGWE (PTY) LTD 3) Z3300 BERRYLIUM ROAD, CLAYVILLE EXT 2,
6 2013/087281/07 TSHWANE, 1665

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116606 2) MOKGAPA DESMOND RAMAPHAKELP3) 23 CUMINS STREET, LOTUS GARDEN, PRETORIA,
6 8406225676080 0181

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

5
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7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116637 2) TSHIKANI JOEL MABASA 3) 18 SHAW AVENUE, THE REEDS, TSHWANE, 0157
4 7105135521086

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational

6

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

20 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116639 2) ELLEN SESI NGUBANE 531214026208td) 786 KLIPGAT, KLIPGAT, KLIPGAT, 0203
1

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. Soshanguve (Northern Pretoria) (Origin), Laudium (Centurion) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUNGUB(12055112051W00209998)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: HIMALAYA SECONDARY SCHOOL,HILLSIDE PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin:SOSHANGUVE
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 07:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 16:OOPM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116639 2) PHEMO HOLDINGS (PTY) LTD 3) P.O BOX 2195, SILVERTON, TSHWANE, 0186
3 2013/115459/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
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TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116642 2) THOMAS TAZVINGA 6703035709081 3) P.O BOX 61, JOE SLOVO PARK, REFILWE, 1003
3

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116643 2) KGOMOTSO DANIEL KEKANA 3) P.O BOX 40363, SUURMAN, TEMBA, 0407
3 5610055729082
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4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. Hammanskraal (Hammanskraal) (Origin), Temba (Temba) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUKEKAN(1204R31204R000209521)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: TANE PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: HAMANSKRAALM.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 07:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 16:OOPM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
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9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116648 2) FINKIE PATRICK MAUBANE
4 6901019318081

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P.O BOX 1585, WAPADRANS, PRETORIA, 0050

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116648 2) NTJHAI JOHANNES MOHLASEDI
6 7002026364082

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

3) 696 UNIT 5, TEMBA, HAMMANSKRAAL, 0407

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. Temba (Temba) (Origin), Hammanskraal (Hammanskraal) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUMOHLASED1(1204R01204R300210632)THE CONVEYANCE OF EDUCATION SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCEDUMOHLASEDI
DESITNATION: Kanana Secondary School in HAMMANSKRAAL area.
ORIGIN: From residential homes in TEMBA-Hammanskraal area .
DESCRIPTION: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
TIME-TABLES: The schedules for this service is as follows:
DEPARTURE TIMES:04h00 AM
RETURN TIMES:17H00 PM
DETAILED ROUTE DESCRIPTION:
Starting point is at House no 390 from 04H30 AM proceed to pick-up learners and turn right to Sekoane Street for second
pick-up at house no 1052 and turn left to Kanana Street for third pick-up at House 1061 and 1063, House 1044. Turn left
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to Dilopye Street and pick up learners at House 1160 and turn left to Lebati Street for fifth pick-up and proceed to kabe
Street for sixth Pick-up at House 1232, turn right to Sebeko Street for seventh pick-up at house 1444 to Drop off at
KANANA SECONDARY SCHOOL in Hammanskraal area. The trip is returned in reverse during after school at 14H00
PM. Last Drop-off at 17H00 at homes in hammanskraal.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of 1. the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3.The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4.The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from their
educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5.The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6.The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval.
7.The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116648 2) TMZ TRANS TOURS (PTY) LTD 3) 18 ESPERANGA FLATS, 240 SOUTTER STREET,
9 2014/102464/07 PRETORIA WEST, 0183

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 70 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7,1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
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BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116649 2) MOROTHWA TRADING ENTERPRISE 3) P.O BOX 1322, PRETORIA, PRETORIA, 0001
6 2006/214833/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 10 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
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9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116654 2) REMOFUMANE TRANSPORT AND 3) PLOT 101 GODRICH HILL, BRONKHORSTPRUIT,
6 PROJECTS CC 2009/208775/23 PRETORIA, 1020

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 70 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. Bronkhorstspruit (Bronkhorstspruit) (Origin), Lynwood Park (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUREM0(1205RY12050J10208328)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: BOSCHKOP PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: BRONKHORSPRUIT.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:05:45AM AND 07:30AM
Return times:14:00 AND 16:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
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event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116654 2) REMOFUMANE TRANSPORT AND 3) PLOT 101 GODRICH HILL, BRONKHORSTPRUIT,
7 PROJECTS CC 2009/208775/23 PRETORIA, 1020

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 26 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. Bronkhorstspruit (Bronkhorstspruit) (Origin), Lynwood Park (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUREMO(1205RY12050J10208328)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: BOSCHKOP PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: BRONKHORSPRUIT.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:05:45AM AND 07:30AM
Return times:14:00 AND 16:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
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4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116654 2) REMOFUMANE TRANSPORT AND 3) PLOT 101 GODRICH HILL, BRONKHORSTPRUIT,
8 PROJECTS CC 2009/208775/23 PRETORIA, 1020

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 50 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. Bronkhorstspruit (Bronkhorstspruit) (Origin), Lynwood Park (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUREM0(1205RY12050J10208328)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: BOSCHKOP PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: BRONKHORSPRUIT.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:05:45AM AND 07:30AM
Return times:14:00 AND 16:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
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the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116655 2) REMOFUMANE TRANSPORT AND 3) PLOT 101 GODRICH HILL, BRONKHORSTPRUIT,
1 PROJECTS CC 2009/208775/23 PRETORIA, 1020

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 50 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. Bronkhorstspruit (Bronkhorstspruit) (Origin), Lynwood Park (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUREM0(1205RY12050J10208328)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: BOSCHKOP PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: BRONKHORSPRUIT.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:05:45AM AND 07:30AM
Return times:14:00 AND 16:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1 Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
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TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116656 2) ISAAC NDLOVU 7204136111086 3) 1376 MAKHUBU STAND, WINTERVELD, TSHWANE,
1 0198

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 19 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116656 2) ISAAC NDLOVU 7204136111086 3) 1376 MAKHUBU STAND, WINTERVELD, TSHWANE,
2 0198
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4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 19 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116656 2) ISAAC NDLOVU 7204136111086 3) 1376 MAKHUBU STAND, WINTERVELD, TSHWANE,
3 0198

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 19 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
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prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116656 2) ISAAC NDLOVU 7204136111086
4

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 1376 MAKHUBU STAND, WINTERVELD, TSHWANE,
0198

5) 1 x 19 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116656 2) LUCY BEAUTY NHLAPHO 3) ROOM 245, BAVIAANSPOORT ROAD, EAST LYNNE,
8 8505250535085 0186

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Ekangala (Ekangala) (Origin), Pretoria CBD (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCSTAFFNHLAPH011(1201041205N910210849)THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF TRANSPORT SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCSTAFFNHLAPH011
DESTINATION: HATFILED; PRETORIA CBD AND PRETORIA WEST.
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ORIGIN: Employees will be transported from EKANGALA to TSHWANE Metropolitan Municipality
DESCRIPTION: Staff service means a public transport service by road provided by means of a vehicle owned by an
employer or a vehicle provided by a public transport operator in terms of a contract with the employer, when used
exclusively for the conveyance of the employer's employees;
TIME-TABLES: The schedules for this service are as follows:
DEPARTURE TIMES:04HOOAM
RETURN TIMES:18HOOPM
DETAILED ROUTE DESCRIPTION:
Depart from Ekangala "PROPER SECTION" for first employees pick up; proceed to Police view for second pick-up;
proceed to Section B and Section A for Third pick up. Tunr left inot Main Road proceed strait and turn left to
Kwa-Mhlanga and Bronkhorspuit Road, turn right to Church Street proceed straight, turn left into Solomon mahlangu
(Hans Strydom) Road, turn right into N1 proceeed straight and first Drop-off at HATFIELD, second Drop off at Pretoria
CBD, Proceed to Pretoria West for last drop off.
Return in reserve route.
SERVICES CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVICIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2.A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual
basis, that is, one year from the date of issue.
3.The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4.The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
5.The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116657 2) PATIENCE ZANDILE PHASWANA 3) BOX 911-00676, ROSSLYN, TSHWANE, 0200
2 6908190300085

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

20

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

34 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. Clarina (Northern Pretoria) (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUPHASW(1205UY1201GG00208948)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: AKASIA PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: CLARINA.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 07:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 16:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0116658 2) NOKO SALVETION MASEMOLA 3) 34824 MAHLAKOLA STREET, MAMELODI EAST,
1 8301095662080 TSHWANE, 0122

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116668 2) KOPANO LESEDING TRADING AND 3) P.0 BOX 3600, MENLYN PARK, PRETORIA, 0001
4 PROJECTS (PTY) LTD 2014/151296/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
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Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116672 2) SHARLENE ELIZABETH FOURIE
7 8305270003085

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 7 VILLA RENATA, CHICKWEED ROAD, ANNLIN, 0182

5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1 1 1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116676 2) RELIN ANGETH SOOKOO
1 7501135153088

4) not available New OL

6)

3) 452 MUSTARD STREET, LAUDIUM, TSHWANE, 0037

5) 1 x 7 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
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BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116677 2) EZ SHUTTLE PTY 2007/034402/07
1

4) not available New OL

6)

3) PO BOX 72525, LYNNWOOD, PRETORIA, 0080

5) 1 x 8 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
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9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116677 2) RZA STONE 2009/008840/07 3) 132 AMKOR STREET, LYTTELTON, CENTURION,
5 0157

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116677 2) THENJIWE NTULI 5207010832083
7

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 7 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

3) P.O BOX 3002, SIYABUSWA C, TSHWANE, 0472

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
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Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116678 2) MMAPULA STELLA RAPEU 3) 408 ZONE 7, GA-RANKUWA, TSHWANE, 0208
5 5403031151088

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 7 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1 1 1. Ga-Rankuwa Zone7 (Ga Rankuwa) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Zone1 (Ga Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDURAPU(12062812062000208906)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: IKAGENG PRIMARY SCHOOL,MODISELLE PRIMARY SCHOOL.RAKALE THABONG PRIMARY
SCHOOL,BOIKANYO PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: GA-RANKUWA.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 07:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 16:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116679 2) LAMAC BUSINESS INTELLIGENCE 3) 1224 ZONE1, GA-RANKUWA, TSHWANE, 0208
3 2011/005295/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 7 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
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7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116680 2) PEARL LEGODI 7602070425083 3) 2773 BOKAMOSO STREET, MAHUBE VALLEY,
0 TSHWANE, 0122

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 11 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. Mamelodi (Pretoria) (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCEDULEGODIP(1205RN1100HM00210988)THE
CONVEYANCE OF EDUCATION SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCEDULEGODIP
DESTINATION: DOXA DEO EDENDALE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL.
ORIGIN: From MAHUBE VALLEY in Mamelodi-TSHWANE Metro area.
DESCRIPTION: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
TIME-TABLES: The schedules for this service is as follows:
DEPARTURE TIMES:06H20 AM - 07H20 AM
RETURN TIMES:14h30 - 15H30 PM
DETAILED ROUTE DESCRIPTION:
Depart from House no 2773 Bokamoso Street in Mahube Valley. Proceed to pick up learner 1 by turning left on SS
Mokone street, drive until LP Bambo dirve proceed until Solomon Mahlangu Drive turn right on a four-way rod until
Ravele Street. Turn right in Salledi Street and pick at 06H30. Pass three houses ahead and pick up learner 2 and 3 at
same house number 29415 at 06H32 then proceed on the same street Salledi, turn right in to Shigugu street then turnleft
on Marishane street proceeding straight until turning right on Mashaba street at the Traffic circle turn left on Phiri Street.
Continue driving up on Phiri street turn right on Tsamaya Avenue turn left at Kokela street pick up learner 4 at house
12979 at OhH40 proceed same street passing six houses ahead and pick up learner 5 at house 12984 turn right into
Matlala street turn right again at Traffic circle then turn left in Monareng street to pick up learner number 6 at house
13252 at 06h44 drive up on Monareng street turn right in van wyk street turn right again in Peete street to pick up learner
number 7 at house number 13335 at 06h48 returning to van wyk street and turn right at First street to pick up learner
number 8 at house no 13398 at 06h51. Drive up on first street until left in matlala street and turn left in tsamaya avenue,
driving up straight until turning right into LP Bambo street and turning right in Pahalapala street to pick up learner number
9 at house 231 at 07H00. Driving back on Phalaphala street turn left joining SS Mokone street to pick up learner number
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10 & 11 at the same house no 665/55 at 07H05 drive up pass M8 turn right in Bujura Street at the circle turn right in John
Mavuso street to pick up learner number 12 at house no 1922 at 07:15. Drive up on John Mavuso Street turn left in M10
driving straight again and I turn right in R513 going straight again and I turn right at Edendale Independent School and
drop learners at 07H20 and park the car at school at 14:30 I pick up the learners back home and finish drop-offs at
16H30; same routes in reverse.
SERVICES CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3.The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4.The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from their
educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5.The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6.The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval.
7.The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116680 2) PETER JOHN HEATH 5903165215088 3) NO:6 ANGVICK ROAD, VALHALLA, PRETORIA, 0157
8

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW22 (22 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
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Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
- GPBRCTOURIST2(GPGPBRCTOURIS0204268)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
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CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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from/van : 2015/04/14 to/tot : 2015/04/14
from/van : G597 to/tot : G597

OP.8401759. (2) NKOSI DZ ID NO 6611120475080. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 341 ENHLANZENI SECTION, TEMBISA, TEMBISA, 1632. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8964804
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT CENTURION MALL IN TSHWANE METROPOLITAN AREA.
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.E APPLICANT'S AREA OF
OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY., ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE;
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.

6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY'S APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8401760. (2) NKOSI DZ ID NO 6611120475080. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 341 ENHLANZENI SECTION, TEMBISA, TEMBISA, 1632. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8964803
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT CENTURION MALL IN TSHWANE METROPOLITAN AREA.
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.E APPLICANT'S AREA OF
OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY., ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
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OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE;
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
. THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.
6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY'S APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8401797. (2) MAODI NW ID NO 8209035762086. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 11421, HATFIELD, PRETORIA, 0028. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8964806
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT CENTURION MALL IN TSHWANE METROPOLITAN AREA.
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.E APPLICANT'S AREA OF
OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY., ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE;
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.

6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY'S APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8401798. (2) MAODI NW ID NO 8209035762086. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 11421, HATFIELD, PRETORIA, 0028. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE,
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8961777
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT CENTURION MALL IN TSHWANE METROPOLITAN AREA.
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DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.E APPLICANT'S AREA OF
OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY., ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE;
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
. THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.
6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY'S APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8401799. (2) MAODI NW ID NO 8209035762086. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 11421, HATFIELD, PRETORIA, 0028. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8961777
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT CENTURION MALL IN TSHWANE METROPOLITAN AREA.
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.E APPLICANT'S AREA OF
OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY., ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE;
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
. THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.
6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
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WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY'S APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8401800. (2) MNISI VM ID NO 7903230413088. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 0000. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8964805
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT CENTURION MALL IN TSHWANE METROPOLITAN AREA.
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.E APPLICANT'S AREA OF
OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY., ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS-AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE;
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
. THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.
6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY'S APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8401825. (2) MUSECHO CN ID NO 6303050811084. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 14550 EXT 18, ATTERDGEVILLE WEST, PRETORIA, 0182. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8964802
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT VAN DER WALT; CNR.CHURCH AND VAN DER WALT IN TSHWANE AREA.
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY., ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
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THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE; AND
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE
PAYABLE.
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
. THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.
6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY'S APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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NMBTSHW23

1) AOGPGP0116658 2) DELEVEX 720 CC 2006/131501/23
3

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P.O BOX 14770, HATFIELD, PRETORIA, 0028

5) 1 x 5 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Unscheduled service

7.1.1.1. Hatfield (Pretoria) (Origin), Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUHATF(1205NS1205LP10209483)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:PRETORIA CBD ,SILVER LAKES,OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL
AIRPORT,ROODEPOORT,JOHANNESBURG CBD,PRETORIA WEST PRETORIA EAST,BOKSBURG ,BENONI.
Origin: HATFIELD.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :

1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Tourist service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria CBD (Pretoria) (Origin), Pretoria CBD (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST02(1205N91205N900210398)THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE ROUTE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCTOURISTO2
DESTINATION: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
ORIGIN: From points within Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
TIME-TABLE: On pre-arranged trips.
SERVICES CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.

1) AOGPGP0116658 2) DELEVEX 720 CC 2006/131501/23 3) P.O BOX 14770, HATFIELD, PRETORIA, 0028
1
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4

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 12 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Unscheduled service

7.1.1.1 Hatfield (Pretoria) (Origin), Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUHATF(1205NS1205LP10209483)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:PRETORIA CBD ,SILVER LAKES,OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL
AIRPORT,ROODEPOORT,JOHANNESBURG CBD,PRETORIA WEST PRETORIA EAST,BOKSBURG ,BENONI.
Origin: HATFIELD.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Tourist service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,

2
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namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116675 2) DELEVEX 720 CC 2006/131501/23
6

4) not available New OL

6)

3) P.O BOX 14770, HATFIELD, PRETORIA, 0028

5) 1 x 5 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Unscheduled service

7.1.1.1. Hatfield (Pretoria) (Origin), Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUHATF(1205NS1205LP10209483)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:PRETORIA CBD ,SILVER LAKES,OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL
AIRPORT,ROODEPOORT,JOHANNESBURG CBD,PRETORIA WEST PRETORIA EAST,BOKSBURG ,BENONI.
Origin: HATFIELD.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.2.) Tourist service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria CBD (Pretoria) (Origin), Pretoria CBD (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST02(1205N91205N900210398)THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE ROUTE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCTOURISTO2
DESTINATION: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
ORIGIN: From points within Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
TIME-TABLE: On pre-arranged trips.
SERVICES CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
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6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.

1) AOGPGP0116682 2) PAULUS MAHLANGU 6406225548083 3) P.O BOX 2706, HAMMANSKRAAL, PRETORIA, 0400
6

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116685 2) KOLE MOFIHLI BOSHIELO 3) 606 KLOWA FLAT, 361 LEYDS STREET,
1 8302125687089 SUNNYSIDE, 0002

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
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Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116685 2) BATSEBANG JAN MOKWANA 3) 48 MKHABELA STREET, MAMELODI EAST,
6 5404065278086 TSHWANE, 0122

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116687 2) JOHANNES PETRUS SMIT BENDER 3) JPB BENDER, POSBUS, RAYTON, 3100
5 5307305105086

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 5 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
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7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116688 2) VINCENT VUSI MTSWENI
9 8201165432085

4) not available New OL

3) STAND 9643, THE ORCHARDS X84, TSHWANE, 0001

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
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event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116689 2) BEREKENG ELIAS BALOYI
2 3803195263086

4) not available New OL

6)

3) 305 BLOCK BB, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152

5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1 1.1. Soshanguve (Northern Pretoria) (Origin), Pretoria CBD (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUBAL(12055T1205N900206676)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: CAPITAL PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL,GENERAL JACQUES PIENAAR PRIMARY SVHOOL.
Origin: SOSHANGUVE.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:04:00AM AND 07:25AM
Return times:13:30PM AND 15:OOPM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
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9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116690 2) JIMDOU INVESTMENTS AND 3) P.O BOX 39679, FAERIE GLEN, PRETORIA EAST,
3 PROJECTS 2011/138414/07 0043

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116690 2) JIMDOU INVESTMENTS AND 3) P.O BOX 39679, FAERIE GLEN, PRETORIA EAST,
6 PROJECTS 2011/138414/07 0043

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 7 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
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Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116697 2) DITSHEPISO TRANSPORT AND TOUREI 694 NICO SMITH, REITFONTEIN, PRETORIA, 0084
9 2008/022072/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116698 2) DITSHEPISO TRANSPORT AND TOURB 694 NICO SMITH, REITFONTEIN, PRETORIA, 0084
0 2008/022072/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
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7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116698 2) DITSHEPISO TRANSPORT AND TOUR31 694 NICO SMITH, REITFONTEIN, PRETORIA, 0084
1 2008/022072/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
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event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116703 2) CEMERA TRANSPORT SERVICES CC 3) 316 BLOCK M, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
8 2006/017238/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 64 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116704 2) CEMERA TRANSPORT SERVICES CC 3) 316 BLOCK M, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
1 2006/017238/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 64 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
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points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0116704 2) RAISIBE MARTHA HLUNGWANI
2 5406030361087

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBTSHW23 (23 Apr 2015)

3) PLOT 99, BOSPLAAS WEST, MORETELE, 0407

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Pretoria CBD (Pretoria) (Origin), Pretoria CBD (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST02(1205N91205N900210398)THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE ROUTE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCTOURISTO2
DESTINATION: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
ORIGIN: From points within Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
TIME-TABLE: On pre-arranged trips.
SERVICES CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Pretoria (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - GPBRCCHARTER02(1100HM1100HM00210425)THE CONVEYANCE OF :
CHARTER TYPE SERVICES.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:GPBRCCHARTER02
DESTINATION: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to
points within the province of Gauteng.
ORIGIN: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
DESCRIPTION: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common
destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting
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points within the Province of Gauteng.
TIME-TABLE: Pre-arranged trips.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0116133 2) A.L MKHIZE 5706020730088
9

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 63 MOGOLODI STREET, ATTERIDGEVILLE,
TSHWANE, 0008 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
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1) AOGPGP0116133 2) A L MKHIZE 5706020730088
9

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 63 MOGOLODI STREET, ATTERIDGEVILLE,
TSHWANE, 0008 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE A1:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
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PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1 1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET, ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.
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7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

3

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

66 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



1) AOGPGP0116274 2) BP SKOSANA 8410066129084 3) 3 KERK STREET, KEMPTON PARK, EKURHULENI,
2 1619 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JINN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1/KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
1
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GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001 U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8, MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.1 MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116235 2) E N MAHLANGU 6403250330081 3) 22 THUMBRAN STREET, EERSTERUST, PRETORIA,
6 0022 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0111129 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 18 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD
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7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN.RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
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PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
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STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
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ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
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LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) -join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street-join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.3 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
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FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment

8

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

76 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D10010600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS \EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0116236 2) E N MAHLANGU 6403250330081 3) 22 THUMBRAN STREET, EERSTERUST, PRETORIA,
1 0022 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0170565 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
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MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 51RDPIUSAKA\EXT111EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1-001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
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AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
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PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
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JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
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and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116235 2) E N MAHLANGU 6403250330081 3) 22 THUMBRAN STREET, EERSTERUST, PRETORIA,
7 0022 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0111128 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.8. Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.9. Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) -join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
4
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FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 51RDPIUSAKA\EXT111EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
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RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET, PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
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LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
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PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116235 2) E N MAHLANGU 6403250330081 3) 22 THUMBRAN STREET, EERSTERUST, PRETORIA,
8 0022 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0135080 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINAISOUTPAN /CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5 \RDP \LUSAKA \EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
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RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDVVYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1,3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
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MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,

TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116253 2) TE MOFOKENG 8909245372085 3) BKOCK FF, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0102
1 ERASMUS AKASIA TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0140951 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1101(1001Q610011Q00052225)FROM ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN LEFT INTO PIET
PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ERUSMUS TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, TIRN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KITSHOF STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTEMBACH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLIAM HOY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER
STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT ROSSLYN STATION, BACK ONTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO FRED OTTO STREET, MAKE
A U-TURN AT AKASIA STATION AND REJOIN FRED OTTO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DEVAAL STREET,
PROCEED UNTIL YOU ENTER ROSSLYN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

7.1 1.2. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1103(10011Q1001Q600052226)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOF STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIET
RAUTEMBACH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WILLIAM HOY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VAN ECK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT ROSSLYN STATION,
BACK ONTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO FRED OTTO STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT AKASIA STATION AND REJOIN FRED
OTTO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DEVAAL STREET, PROCEED UNTIL YOU ENTER ROSSLYN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERUSMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. PICK UP
AND DROP OFF
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

7.1.1.3. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1104(10011Q1001PA00052231)FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
PROCEED AND CROSS M17 INTERSECTION, TURN RIGHT INTO AYANDA SCHOOL ROAD, PROCEED INTO
EXTENTIONS 8, 9 AND 10, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN LEFT INTO
R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBAT STREET TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU
TOIT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET
MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO AYANDA
SCHOOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK.

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN ROUTE:A1
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO HEBRON ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
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LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

7.1.1.4. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1102(10011Q1001N400052230)FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
TURN LEFT INTO SEKOKO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT, PROCEED
THROUGH EXTENTIONS 2,3 & 4, TURN LEFT INTO M20. PROCEED STRAIGHT AND CROSS R566
INTERSECTION, PROCEED AND INTO DOREEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO DAN DE WET NEL ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KOOS DE LA REY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
RACHEL DE BEER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INOT BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BRITS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M35,
PROCEED INTO EXTENTIONS 2 AND 4, PROCEED INTO BLOCK TT, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT INTO
M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP ALONG THE ROUTE:

ALTERNATIVE Al
FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED TO ROSSLYN, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BETRIX STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPANSBERG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO
PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
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1) AOGPGP0116247 2) Y K MABOTJA 8102215469087
7

4) LGPGP0162864 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 141 MAHUBE VALLEY, EXTENSION 3, MAMELODI
EAST, 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1 1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
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LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE - KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.

2

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

STAATSKOERANT, 30 APRIL 2015 No. 38739 111



1) AOGPGP0116247 2) Y.K MABOTJA 8102215469087
7

4) LGPGP0162864 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 141 MAHUBE VALLEY, EXTENSION 3, MAMELODI
EAST, 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASILY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND

1

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

112 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE - KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0116220 2) SE BOKABA 5904095802086 3) 560 United Temba, Hammanskraal, Tshwane, 0407
4 KENTUCKY UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus 'taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPC0J(KUTA)7601.A1(1001S010010010120784)FROM JOHNNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RAN LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO WANDERERS, TURN RIGHT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SMITH STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN SARATOGA AVENUE, PROCEED AND
JOIN CHARLETON TERRACE AVENUE, PROCEED AND JOIN BETRAM ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BEZUIDENHOUT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO KICHENER ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN BROADWAY AVENUE,
PROCEED AND JOIN R22, PROCEED AND JOIN R24, PROCEED AND JOIN R21 PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA TURN RIGHT INTO OAKMOOR EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, RETURN BACK TO R21 PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLAS RENDS STREET ALONG THE ROUTE DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO
JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPC0J(KUTA)7601(1001S010010010120783)FROM JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO WANDERERS, TURN RIGHT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SMITH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO KLEIN STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
CLAREDON STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JOE SLOVO DRIVE, PROCEED AND JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN M1 PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO CORLETT DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LOUIS BOTH AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO WATT STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ALEXANDRA PAN AFRICA TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO 1ST AVENUE, TURN
RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO MALBORO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT
INTO BEN SCHOEMAN M1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLANDALE ROAD PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO MAIN PRETORIA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MARKET STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO BOULDESS TAXI
RANK LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MARKET STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
NEW ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT M1 NORTH, PROCEED AND JOIN N1 PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
LEFT INTO DOUGLAS RENDS STREET ALONG THE ROUTE DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO
JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPC0J(KUTA)7602(1001RE10010010120782)FROM DIEPSLOOT TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R511
PROCEED AND JOIN WILLIAM NICOL DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
RANDBURG MALL TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WILLIAHM NICOL
DRIVE PROCEED AND JOIN R511, TURN RIGHT INTO R28 KRUGERSDORP HIGHWAY PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN N1 NORTH PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLAS RENDS STREET ALONG THE ROUTE DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANG TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE
SAME ROUTE TO DIEPSLOOT TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116219 2) JMS MANNE 5411225735087 3) 176 BLOCK X, MABOPANE, PRETORIA, 0190
6 Mabopane Winterveldt Klipgat Taxi Association

4) LNWN/A24102 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Mabopane railway Station Taxi Rank(Brits) (Origin), Rosslyn(Main Rank) (Piet Pretorius) (Destination) -
BRCNWMAWIKTA05(6000ZC1000MV10047306)From Mabopane Railway Station taxi rank through M17,turn left into
Rosslyn road, to Rosslyn taxi rank and back.
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1) AOGPGP0116261 2) MJ MATHIBELA 4705110433083 3) 2875 BLOCK B, NEW EERSTERUS,
4 HAMMANSKRAAL, 0400 Stinkwater Eersterus Taxi

Association
4) LNWN/A25273 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Kopanong Shopping Complex (Origin), Rosslyn(Main Rank) (Piet Pretorius) (Destination) -
BRCNWSETA02(6001DE1000MV10050877)FROM KOPANONG TAXI RANK IN HAMMANSKRAAL THROUGH
KANANA DURABILD ROAD,TEMBA MAGISTRATE COURT,TAMBO VILLAGE ,SKAMPANENG ,UNIT 7 ,5 SUUR
AN,DILOPYE,REFENTSE.MOGOGELO,EERSTERUS,F4,TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROUTE AND PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI RANK AND BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Kopanong Shopping Complex (Origin), Mabopane (Destination) - BRCNWSETA01(6001DE1100CC10046914)From
Kopanong through Kanana, Durabuild road, Temba Magistrate court, Sekampaneng,Tambo village,unit 7,unit 5,Suurman,
Dilopye, Stinkwater, Refentse,Mogogelo, Eersterus, F4 and Soutpan to Mabopane Railway station and back with the
same route.
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1) AOGPGP0116261 2) MJ MATHIBELA 4705110433083 3) 2875 BLOCK B, NEW EERSTERUS,
9 HAMMANSKRAAL, 0400 Stinkwater Eersterus Taxi

Association
4) LGPGP0167452 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Kopanong (Kopanong Center(Ruth First Rd)) (Origin), MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SETA)3901(100ONT1001T900151749)FROM KOPANONG SHOPPING COMPLEX TURN LEFT INTO R101,
TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KANANA OFFLOAD & LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN DURABUILD ROAD AND PROCEED TO TEMBA MAGISTRATE COURT OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO TEMBA VILLAGE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
SEKAMPANENG OFFLODING AND LOAD, PROCEED PASS UNIT 7 DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED TO UNIT D
OUTLINE DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED STRAIGHT
TO UNIT 5,SURUMANE PASS DILOPYE,STINKWATER ,REFENTSE RDP HOUSES, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO MOGOGELO VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO EERSTIRUS VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO F4 VILLAGE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PASS SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED DROP OFF @ BLOCK V, BLOCK R DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE TURN LEFT
INTO SHELL GARAGE DROP OFF ,
PASS BLOCK FF DROP OFF PASS BLOCK GG DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD DROP OFF, PROCEED
TO MASHAMAITE, LEFT TO MANGOPE HIGHWAY TO MABOPANE

7.1.1.2. Kopanong (Kopanong Center(Ruth First Rd)) (Origin), MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SETA)3901A1(100ONT1001T900151750)MAIN TAXI RANK FROM KOPANONG SHOPPING COMPLEX TURN
LEFT INTO R101,TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD PROCEED TO KANANA VILLAGE DROP OF AND LOAD ,
PROCEED STRAIGHT TO SURUMANE VILLAGE PASS DILOPYE ,STINKWATER VILLAGE ,REFENTSE RDP
HOUSES, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO MOGOGELO VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
EERSTERUST VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO F4 VILLAGE DROP OF AND LOAD,
PASS SOUTPAN VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD ,TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT
DROP OFF BLOCK V, BLOCK R DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK KK DROP OFF PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BLOCK DD DROP OFF BLOCK BB DROP OFF AND TURN LEFT INTO MANGOPE HIGHWAY DROP OFF PROCEED
TO MABOPANE RAILWAY MAIN TAXI RANK. RETURN BACK SAME WAY TO KOPANONG SHOPPING COMPLEX

7.1.1.3. Kopanong (Kopanong Center(Ruth First Rd)) (Origin), Rosslyn(Main Rank) (Piet Pretorius) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SETA)3902(100ONT1000MV00151751)FROM KOPANONG SHOPPING COMPLEX TURN LEFT INTO
R101,TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD PROCEED TO KANANA VILLAGE DROP OF AND LOAD , PROCEED
STRAIGHT TO SUURMAN VILLAGE PASS DILOPYE ,STINKWATER VILLAGE ,REFENTSE RDP HOUSES, DROP
OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO MOGOGELO VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUST
VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO F4 VILLAGE DROP OF AND LOAD, PASS SOUTPAN
VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD ,TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT DROP OFF BLOCK V,
BLOCK R DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE
HIGHWAYDROP OFF TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN PIET PRETORIUS MAIN TAXI RANK RETURN BACK SAME
WAY TO KOPANONG SHOPPING COMPLEX HAMANKRAAL

7.1.1.4. Kopanong (Kopanong Center(Ruth First Rd)) (Origin), Mafikeng Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(SETA)3903A1(100ONT6000YX10151752)FROM KOPANONG SHOPPING COMPLEX TURN LEFT INTO
R101,TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD PROCEED TO KANANA VILLAGE DROP OF AND LOAD , PROCEED
STRAIGHT TO SUURMAN VILLAGE PASS DILOPYE, STINKWATER VILLAGE , REFENTSE RDP HOUSES, DROP
OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO MOGOGELO VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS
VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO F4 VILLAGE DROP OF AND LOAD, PASS SOUTPAN
VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD ,TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT DROP OFF BLOCK V,
BLOCK R DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE HIGHWAY
TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BRITS (R526) DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO N4 IN
RUSTENBURG DROP OFF,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KOSTER ROAD DROP OFF ONLY PROCEED TO
LUCHTENBURG DROP OFF PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANDELA DRIVE IN MAFIKENG TURN LEFT INTO
HATCHARD STREET PROCEED INTO MAFIKENG MAIN TAXI RANK RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. Kopanong (Kopanong Center(Ruth First Rd)) (Origin), Mafikeng Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(SETA)3903(100ONT6000YX10151753)KOPANONG SHOPPING COMPLEX TURN LEFT INTO R101,TURN
LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD PROCEED TO KANANA VILLAGE DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
SUURMAN VILLAGE PASS DILOPYE ,STINKWATER VILLAGE ,REFENTSE RDP HOUSES, DROP OFF AND LOAD
PROCEED TO MOGOGELO VILLAGE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUST VILLAGE DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO F4 VILLAGE DROP OF AND LOAD, PASS SOUTPAN VILLAGE DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT DROP OFF BLOCK V, BLOCK R DROP OFF,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BRITS (R526) DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO N4 IN RUSTENBURG
DROP OFF PASS SWARTREGENS DROP OFF,PASS ZEERUST DROP OFF, PROCCED STRAIGHT TO N4
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MAFIKENG DROP OFF TURN RIGHT INTO MANDELA DRIVEDROP OFF TURN LEFT INTO HATCHARD STREET
PROCEED INTO MAFIKENG MAIN TAXI RANK RETURN BACK SAME WAY TO KOPANONG SHOPPING COMPLEX
(HAMMANSKRAAL)

7.1.1.6. STINKWATER (Origin), BLOED STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) --
GPTSH(SETA)3904(1001T510010500151754)FROM STINKWATER TEMPORARY ALLOCATION TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHIGO GARAGE PROCEED STRAIGHT TO RDP REFENTSE DROP OFF AND LOAD,PASS MOGOGELO DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PASS EERSTERUST DROP OFF AND LOAD,F4 DROP OFF AND LOAD,PASS SOUTPAN VILLAGE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET DROP OFF,
TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET DROP OFF TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET TURN LEFT INTO
BEATRIX STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPANSBERG- WEG ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOED MAIN
TAXI RANK, RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO STINKWATER TEMPORARY ALLOCATION

7.1.1.7. STINKWATER (Origin), BLOED STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSH(SETA)3904
A1(1001T510010500151755)FROM STINKWATER TEMPORARY ALLOCATION TURN RIGHT INTO MASHIGO
GARAGE PROCEED STRAIGHT TO RDP REFENTSE DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED STRAIGHT TO DILOPYE
VILLAGE LOAD PASS SUURMAN VILLAGE LOAD,SEKAMPANENG VILLAGE LOAD,THAMBO VILLE LOAD ,TURN
RIGHT INTO DURABUILD ROAD LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KANANA VILLAGE LOAD, PROCEED TO
R101 ROAD DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER DROP OFF TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET
DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO SURBTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN DROP OFF ONLY,TURN LEFT
INTO DU-TOIT STREET TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO

7.1.1.8. STINKWATER (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SETA)3905(1001T51001R900151757)FROM STINKWATER TEMPORARY ALLOCATION TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHIGO GARAGE PROCEED STRAIGHT TO RDP REFENTSE DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
DILOPYE VILLAGE LOAD PASS SUURMAN VILLAGE LOAD,SEKAMPANENG VILLAGE LOAD,THAMBO VILLE LOAD
,TURN RIGHT INTO DURABUILD ROAD LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KANANA VILLAGE LOAD,
PROCEED TO R101 ROAD DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER DROP OFF TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO SURBTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN DROP OFF
ONLY,TURN LEFT DU-TOIT STREET TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET AND BLOED STREET TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE TO
STINKWATER.
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1) AOGPGP0116256 2) K B MATLHAKO 7802025446081 3) 1831 B TSESSBE PLACE, 53 SURICATE STREET,
0 THERESA PARK, 0182 SOSHANGUVE LOCAL &

LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0168666 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A1(1001KJ1001MX00056690)A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBARD STREET, OFFLOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL
PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN :
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.2. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505(1001KJ1001MX00056687)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGH INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER- WALT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3503(1001KJ10020Y00056685)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO FRED OTTO STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3502(1001KJ1001Q600056680)NO INFORMATION ON ARTA FORM
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS
COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20
(HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOFF
STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTERNBACH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HARDIE MULLER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
FRANCE DU TOIT STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BMW FACTORY, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO COR
DELFOS STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIC VAN ECK STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HILIUM STREET,
DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET
PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN
FROM ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M20
ROSSLYN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO M17, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A4(1001KJ10020X00056674)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK K (POWER STATION) PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK K, PROCEED AND PASS MASHIGO FUNERAL
UNDERTAKER, PROCEED TURN RIGHT AT KALALA SHOPPING CENTRE (HILTOP), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
T.JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT INTO T.U.T ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TOWARDS T.U.T MAIN GATE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V,
PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A3(1001KJ10020X00056672)ALTERNATIVE:3
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK K, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TSHWANE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL CIRCUIT OFFICE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM CIRUIT OFFICE, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL T.U.T MAIN GATE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V, PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN
RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A1 (10010K10020W00056663)ALTERNATIVE :Al

FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOCK AA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO NYATHIKAZI ROAD. DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO
TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS
FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO
VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501(10010K10020W00056661)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROUTE, PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE
ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN
BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK
LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3504(1001KJ1001UM00056697)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
REGINALD LAAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DALE LAAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AKASIA
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3506.A1(1001KJ1001RA00056715)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STAIGHT INTO R80, OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND
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LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MABOPANE HIGH-WAY (R80),
PROCEED STAIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507(1001KJ1001MX00056716)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD,
PROCEEED TO ONDERSTERPOORT HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO M1 SOUTH, PROCEED TO PRETORIA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAULKRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN
ROAD), OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A1(1001KJ1001MX00056717)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEEED, TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD, PROCEEED TO ONDERSTERPOORT HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R556, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO Ml, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M35 SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAULKRUGER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO R80,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISINER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A3(1001KJ1001MX00056719)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK UU, VWV, LKK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO THAPELO KHUNGWANA FUNERAL PARLOUR,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT WITHIN BLOCK XX AND PROCEED TO WHITE HOUSE, LOAD, PROCEED TO BIG TIME CELL
C, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LETLAPENG PASSAGE, LOAD, TURN LEFT NEXT TO MASHIPISANE SHOP, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHOKO STREET, LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHAFA STREET, LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO
RETHUSASECHABA TUCK SHOP, LOAD, PROCEED TO THANDABANTU TUCK SHOP, LOAD, TURN AT PAULINE
TACK SHOP, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI
RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK XX, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO THAPELO KHUNGWANA FUNERAL PARLOUR, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT
AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO WHITE HOUSE, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BIG TIME CELL C, OFFLOAD, TURN
RIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LETLAPENG, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT NEXT TO MASHIPISANE SHOP, OFFLOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHOKO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHAFA STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT AND RIGHT INTO RETHUSASECHABA TUCK SHOP, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO THANDABANTU TUCK SHOP
OFFLOAD, MAKE A U-TURN TURN AT PAULINE TACK SHOP, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BLCKS UU AND 'MN, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND CROSS
COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3508(10010K10020Z00056720)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUS
DEPOT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK NN, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3509(10010K10021000056721)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BLOCK IA AND FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK
LL AND GG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK JJ, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3511(1001KJ10020W00056722)3511 FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BUITERKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARDEN CENTER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HALALA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEGE ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512(1001KJ10020W00056726)FROM SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK BB, PROCEED ACROSS
FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED INTO BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

3512.A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE AU-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK P ANDY (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3513(1001KJ10021200056728)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCKY, LOAD, PROCEED INTO BLOCK P, TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD,
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OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3514(1001KJ10021300056729)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT AT INTERSECTION,
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK MM, DROP OFF AND LOAD WITHIN BLOCK MM.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE (OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK KK, R, S, X AND P (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3515(1001KJ10021400056731)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK KK, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
BETWEEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK R AND X,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEEN BLOCK R AND P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND CROSS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK X (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3516(1001KJ10021500056733)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK,
OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK S
AND R, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOLCK X, PROCEED AND CIRCULATE WITHIN
BLOCK X, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOADING AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3517(1001KJ10021600056734)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO KK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK S AND W,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK W, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN S AND R, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK FF, GG AND PP (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3518(1001KJ10021700056735)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK FF AND
GG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND CHRIS- HANI, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK PP, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE CHRIS HANI (BLOCK PP), LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK HH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND JJ, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3519(1001KJ10021800056736)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL STOOTSKOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3520(1001KJ10021800056737)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD,

RETURN
ROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOUTPAN TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3521(1001KJ10021900056738)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOUTPAN TRADING STORE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE SOUTPAN SECTION, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA- RANKUWA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522(1001KJ10021A00056739)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER
GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA ZONE 16,
PROCEED TO RAMOGODU SECTION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TAILUS STATION, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI HOSPITAL
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A1(1001KJ10010N00056740)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B,
PROCEED UNTIL OLD BUS TERMINUS, TURN LEFT AND PROCEED AND PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
LOVEDAY STREET AT TRAFFIC CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO MORULA SUN ROAD, PROCEED TO HEBRON ROAD,
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OK SHOPPING CENTRE, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND JOIN GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE
MOKHARI HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Hospital (Ga-Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A2(1001KJ1000MP00056741)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI MAIN TAXI RANK ENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 10 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523(1001KJ10021B00056742)FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT
SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED TO REFITLHILEPELE PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEN TAVERN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MADIBA PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS DITAUNG SECTION NEXT TO ZCC CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 3,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL M20 CROSS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOPANONG RAILWAY
STATION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 4, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
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PROCEED TO PHOMOLONG STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 5, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 9, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS
TUMISANG DAY CARE CENTRE, PROCEED TO BOIPELO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO KGETHEGO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NEW SOUTH AFRICA HARDWARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 2, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ITUMELENG PRIMARY
SCHOOL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SEKHIKHUNI STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN
M17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 10, 12 AND 13 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A1(1001KJ10021C00056744)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXTENTION 1, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IKNTO HEBRON
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 13 AND 12, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KGETHEGO DAY
CARE CENTRE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA DAY CARE CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 1 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A2(1001KJ10021D00056745)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT AT FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED AND ENTER EXTENTION 1,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 1, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HEBRON ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3524(1001KJ1001U300056747)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFF- RAMP INTO R566 (ROSSLYN ROAD),
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM KRUYWAGEL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DAAN
DEWAT NEL ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GERRIET MARITZ STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TO OK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO
GERITZ MARITZ STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOOS DELAREY STREET, OFFLAOD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL- DE BEER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UNTIL WONDERBOOOM
STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM WONERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE-BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KOOS DELAREY ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DAAN DE-WET NEL SREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WILLEM KRYWAGEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND JOIN R566, PROCEED AND ON RAMP LEFT ONTO R80, PROCED
INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD,

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A4(1001KJ1001MX00056702)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER,
OFFOAD, TURNLEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RATEIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.
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7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A5(1001KJ1001MX00056709)ALTERNATIVE :A5
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND OFF-RAMP LEFT INTO
BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DF MALAN ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT !INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3510(1001KJ10021100056710)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOCK IA TO FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK LL AND GG,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK HH,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LERATO BOTTLE STORE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A2(10010K10020W00056711)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT AT GARDEN
CENTRE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HALALA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD. PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF
AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A2(1001KJ1001MX00056712)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGH INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO DR SAVAGE ROAD, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN :
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A3(1001KJ1001MX00056713)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI
RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.4 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3506(1001KJ1001R800056714)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
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BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
R80, OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PORTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN :
FROM BELLE OMBRE PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHUBARD STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512.A1(1001KJ10020Z00057152)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0116234 2) KI MOATSHE 5507175295087 3) 96 SEC A, MAMELODI WEST, TSHWANE, 0122
9 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2. Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into More leta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.3. Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK" (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
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HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), VVOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
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PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VVOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT UNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD \JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
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TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
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PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
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PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1 (1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0116235 2) PJ TEANE 5211225781085 3) 210 MOTUIBA STREET, GARANKUWA, PRETORIA,
5 0208 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK (Origin), WINTERVELD CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3602(10010M12056F00052053)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
WALTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED ALONG BLOCK E AND LEWATE POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO MAGATOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCK S,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
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TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3604(1000MW1000MP00051942)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED
STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXT 1, PASS M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN EXT 8 AND 11, AND
FUTURE EXT 15, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO GA-RANKUWA/ GEORGE MUKHARI
HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE... UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.7. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA- RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3603(1000MW1000MP00051941)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PASS BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT AT
WALTER'S GARAGE, LOAD AND OFFLOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEFT INTO LOVEDAY STREET, TURN RIGHT IN
BETWEEN BLOCK C AND UX, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO ZONE 16, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZONE 1, TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA GEORGE
MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE......UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.
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7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA) 3607 .A1(1001OK1001UM00055570)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG
SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STAIGHT BETVVENN BLOCK UU AND WW, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD. TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, PROCEED INTO BLOCK XX INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI
RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ALL LOCAL OPERATIONS (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOTOA)3608(10010K1001UN00055571)FROM ALL SECTIONS OF SOSHNGUVE i.e. BLOCKS M, BB, CC,
DD, FF, GG, HH, JJ, KK, MM, NN, SS, TT, XX, UU, YY, WW, F, G, L, M, N, P, R, S, T, U, V, W, X, Y AND
EXTENSIONS 1 - 13 AND ALL FUTURE EXTENSIONS AND RETURN.
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1) AOGPGP0116232 2) M.Z MALEMA 7007085662086 3) 3948 ELETSEGA STREET, EXT 4, NELMAPHIUS,
5 0002 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2117(1001MY1001U900195637)From DenneboomTaxi rank turn left into Tsamaya Road proceed at
Masakhane Bridge IV turn left into Watloo road proceed and join Watermeyer road, turn right into N4 highway proceed
and turn left into N1 Johannesburg highway jV proceed until John Vorster Drive offramp jV proceed until Lenchen
Avenue North iV turn right and turn left into Centurion Taxi Rank and return (Back to Denneboom) turn into South street
and turn left into Hendrick Verwoed (R25)street change into John Vorster drive Witbank and proceed / turn left into
Watermeyer road IV change into Watloo road and turn left into Zasm road into Denneboom Taxi Rank.

ALTENATIVE ROAD FROM DENNEBOOM TO CENTURION TAXI RANK
From Denneboom Taxi rank turn left to Tsamaya road, proceed straight to Sternvoort Road IV turn left into Petrolium
road, proceed, turn right to Watloo Road, turn left into Pretoria Road proceed and turn right into Hans Strydjom road jV
proceed straight and join Delmas road join Littleton road IV turn right into Centurion Taxi rank IV offload and load turn
right into Botha street, again go back to Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi using the same route.
fffi ALTENATIVE ROAD FROM CENTURION TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK
Turn left into Botha Ave, proceed turn right into M10, left into Sunderland Ridge, proceed to M10 Garsfontein, proceed
pass R21, proceed pass M29 proceed pass M57, proceed pass M50 Delmas Road, proceed pass M33 into Lynwood
Ridge, proceed pass M30 into Menlyn proceed pass Gildah Street proceed pass S. T. Barnard Road proceed pass M11
Atterbury Road proceed pass M6 Onbekend Road, proceed pass Silverlake, proceed to Circle pass over N4 Witbank
Highway turn into Pretoria Road, proceed turn left into Simon Vermoeten Road IV proceed into Watl000 Road and turn
into right into Tsamaya Road into Denneboom Taxi Rank.

7.1.1.2. Eerste Fabrieke (Eerste Fabrieke Station) (Origin), NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2116(100OPP1001Q900195635)EERSTE FABRIEKE TAXI RANK TO LUSAKA VIA NELLMAPUIS
From Eerste Fabrieke Taxi rank proceed turn left into Alwyn Street load and offload proceed into Traffic circle load and
offload turn left into Hanstrydom road load and offload proceed turn right into Hatherley road load and offload proceed
into Hatherley Cemetry and surrounding sections (Areas) load and offload turn and return back to Hanstrydom turn right
proceed load and offload proceed turn right into Mohwelere Street load and offload proceed turn right to Hanstrydom
proceed load and offload into Mahube Valley Maxcity proceed to StoffelPark load and offload return using the same route
to Eerste Fabrieke Station.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2115(1001QA1001P900195634)Dennboom into Tsamaya road and turn left and proceed into
Stormvoel road proceed and pass Eersterus load and offload and proceed straight to East Lynn load and offload and
proceed into Traffic Circle turn right into Fry Street proceed and turn left into Benswart Street proceed into Cordonia
street offload and load proceed into Waverley Mall load and offload turn left into Heritzog proceed into Frates road and
turn left load and offload proceed into Benswart Street turn right load and offload proceed into Voortrekker road load and
offload proceed into Lavender road pass Wonderboom Junction load and offload proceed into D. F. Malan Drive proceed
into Mayville mall load and offload using Van Rensberg road turn right Mansfield Ave proceed into Fred Nicholson Street
load and offload proceed pass Eugen Marais Hospital load and offload proceed cross Voortrekker road load and offload
turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Drive proceed and turn left into Benswart road load and offload proceed and turn left into
Stormvoel road load and offload proceed pass EastLynn load and offload pass Eersterus load and offload proceed into
Denneboom.

7.1.1.4. MAHUBE VALLEY (MAMELODI EAST) (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012A1(1000PR1201GG00195633)From Mamelodi East Taxi Rank ( Mahube) turn left into Tsamaya
Drive proceed at Balebogeng turn right into Cross Street proceed turn left into Ledwaba street proceed turn left into
Sibande street proceeed turn left into Tsomo Street proceed at the Traffic Circle turn left into Shabangu Street proceed at
Maseko temporary allocated Taxi Rank load and turn right into Pitje Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn left into
Sekhukhune Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn right into Kubone Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn left into Maphalla
Street proceed at Traffic Circle load and turn left into Denneboom Drive proceed turn right at Stormvoel Road proceed
turn right Jan Cotzee Street proceed at Spar Shopping Centre offload proceed at Baviaan Road turn right proceed turn
left into Zambezi Drive using our original Road to Akasia and back.

7.1.1.5. MAHUBE VALLEY (MAMELODI EAST) (Origin), CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2114(1000PR1001U900195631)From Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank turn left to Hans Strydjom Road
proceed turn left into Hector Peterson Avenue proceed to Lusaka at Trafic Circle on Konyane Street offload and load and
get back to Hector Peterson Road proceed into Hector Peterson Avenue proceed past Kgarara Avenue on the left
proceed past Tepanyeko Avenue on the right proceed pick - up at corner at Tshukudu street next to Victory General
Dealer proceed past Meetsee -A - Bophelo Primary School on the right proceed past Benjamin Seema street proceed
past Maswanganye street proceed past Benjamin Seema street on the right proceed Shubane Street on the left past
Napasadi Street on the right proceed past the clinic on the left past Ndwandwa Street on the right past Rev. Smith Street
on the right turn left into Hans Strydjom proceed past Shilovane Street proceed past Mohwelere street / Hintercand
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Avenue and Vista University Campus on the right proceed past Hartherland Landfill Road on the left proceed past
Nellmapuis on the right proceed past Alwyn street on the right proceed past Pretoria road (104) proceed and turn right
into the N4 Pretoria highway past Gateway industrial park on the right proceed to Simon Vermooten drive off- ramp on
the left past Rousseau road off - ramp on the left past Watermeyer street off -ramp on the left proceed past CSIR on the
left and turn left into the (Ni) Johannesburg proceed past the King highway bridge proceed past Meiring Nause ( M6) off
- ramp on the laft proceed past Lynnwood road off- ramp on the left past Garsfontein road bridge (M10) proceed past
Rigel Avenue off-ramp on the left proceed past OR Tambo International Airport (21) proceed at (M18) Botha Avenue.
From (N1) Johannesburg South proceed on (M18) Botha Avenue and turn right into Alexandra roads proceed past Jean
Avenue proceed past Agri company offices on the right offload and load proceed and turn left into john Vooster Drive
(M17) proceed past the engine garage on the right proceed past the highveld Spar shopping centre on the right offload
and load proceed past Golf Estate on the left offload and load proceed past Golf Estate on the left offload and load past
Damelin College on the right on the right and proceed past Nellmapius Raod and turn right into South downs Mall drop off
and load proceed and back with John Vooster Drive (M17) to the CBD Taxi Rank, Centurion Drop Off.
RETURN JOURNEY
Pick- up from the CBD Taxi Rank in Centurion turn right into Lechen Avenue and turn right into South Street past
Continental Tyres and Tiger Wheel and tyre and turn right into Heuwel Street proceed and turn left into John Vooster
Drive 0(M17) proceed past the Centurion gate Mall and turn left into (N1) Polokwane Highway and proceed in the same
route in reverse and drop - off Lusaka at the Traffic Circle on Kenyana street.

7.1.1.6. MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Daveyton Square (Daveyton Square) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA) 2113(1001KB1000P610195630)From Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank turn left into M8 proceed to Hans
Strydom (Solomon Mahlangu ) M10 road load and offload, pass Vista University load and offload proceed to Nellmaphius
load and offload proceed to Trade Centre Six Fountains load and offload , proceed turn left into Graham road M6
(Onbekend), proceed pass Silverlakes offload and turn into R25 load and offload , proceed pass Wellbekend Police
Station load and offload, turn left into R50 Delmas road proceed and turn right into Hollfontein road proceed into
Ethwathwa proceed into Esselen street load and offload, proceed into the Circle turn left and proceed into SquareTaxi
Rank load and offload using the same route back to Mamelodi Maxcity Taxi Rank.
On return:From Square Mall Taxi Rank turn right into Esselen street straight to the Circle Jan Heald street proceed
straight to Kingsway road and turn right into Pretoria R51, proceed straight into M44 Bronkhorspruit road and turn left into
Pamona M32, proceed straight into R24 and turn right, proceed into R21 to N1 North, proceed into N4 East ramp,
proceed into Watermeyer off ramp North, proceed straight into Watloo road over Masakhane Bridge into Tsamaya turn
right into Denneboom Taxi Rank load and offload, proceed into Tsamaya turn right and proceed to Mahube Maxcity Taxi
Rank, turn back using the same route to Daveyton Square Taxi Rank.
Alternative Route
From Square Mall Taxi Rank turn right into Esselen street straight to the Circle Jan Heald street proceed straight to
Kingsway road and turn right straight to Springs road R51 turn right into M44 Bronkhorspruit road, turn left into M32
Pamona road, proceed into R23 and proceed into R21 to N1 North, proceed into Stormvoel offramp, proceed and turn
right into Stormvoel road, proceed into baviaanspoort and turn left and proceed turn right into Eastlynn Satelite Taxi rank
load and offload, proceed into Stormvoel road proceed load and offload pass Eersterust load and offload, proceed into
Denlyn Satelite Taxi Rank load and offload, proceed into Tsamaya road turn right into Denneboom Taxi Rank load and
offload, proceed into Tsamaya and turn right, proceed to Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KVVANDEBELE -KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021000056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
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PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monsterloos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTET! ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1,1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
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STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK" (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0116232 2) M.Z MALEMA 7007085662086 3) 3948 ELETSEGA STREET, EXT 4, NELMAPHIUS,
7 0002 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2117(1001MY1001U900195637)From DenneboomTaxi rank turn left into Tsamaya Road proceed at
Masakhane Bridge iV turn left into Watloo road proceed and join Watermeyer road, turn right into N4 highway proceed
and turn left into N1 Johannesburg highway iV proceed until John Vorster Drive offramp iV proceed until Lenchen
Avenue North iV turn right and turn left into Centurion Taxi Rank and return (Back to Denneboom) turn into South street
and turn left into Hendrick Verwoed (R25)street change into John Vorster drive Witbank and proceed / turn left into
Watermeyer road iV change into Watloo road and turn left into Zasm road into Denneboom Taxi Rank.
fae ALTENATIVE ROAD FROM DENNEBOOM TO CENTURION TAXI RANK
From Denneboom Taxi rank turn left to Tsamaya road, proceed straight to Sternvoort Road IV turn left into Petrolium
road, proceed, turn right to Watloo Road, turn left into Pretoria Road proceed and turn right into Hans Strydjom road iV
proceed straight and join Delmas road join Littleton road iV turn right into Centurion Taxi rank iV offload and load turn
right into Botha street, again go back to Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi using the same route.

ALTENATIVE ROAD FROM CENTURION TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK
Turn left into Botha Ave, proceed turn right into M10, left into Sunderland Ridge, proceed to M10 Garsfontein, proceed
pass R21, proceed pass M29 proceed pass M57, proceed pass M50 Delmas Road, proceed pass M33 into Lynwood
Ridge, proceed pass M30 into Menlyn proceed pass Gildah Street proceed pass S. T. Barnard Road proceed pass M11
Atterbury Road proceed pass M6 Onbekend Road, proceed pass Silverlake, proceed to Circle pass over N4 Witbank
Highway turn into Pretoria Road, proceed turn left into Simon Vermoeten Road iV proceed into Watl000 Road and turn
into right into Tsamaya Road into Denneboom Taxi Rank.

7.1.1.2. Eerste Fabrieke (Eerste Fabrieke Station) (Origin), NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2116(100OPP1001Q900195635)EERSTE FABRIEKE TAXI RANK TO LUSAKA VIA NELLMAPUIS
From Eerste Fabrieke Taxi rank proceed turn left into Alwyn Street load and offload proceed into Traffic circle load and
offload turn left into Hanstrydom road load and offload proceed turn right into Hatherley road load and offload proceed
into Hatherley Cemetry and surrounding sections (Areas) load and offload turn and return back to Hanstrydom turn right
proceed load and offload proceed turn right into Mohwelere Street load and offload proceed turn right to Hanstrydom
proceed load and offload into Mahube Valley Maxcity proceed to StoffelPark load and offload return using the same route
to Eerste Fabrieke Station.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2115(1001QA1001P900195634)Dennboom into Tsamaya road and turn left and proceed into
Stormvoel road proceed and pass Eersterus load and offload and proceed straight to East Lynn load and offload and
proceed into Traffic Circle turn right into Fry Street proceed and turn left into Benswart Street proceed into Cordonia
street offload and load proceed into Waverley Mall load and offload turn left into Heritzog proceed into Frates road and
turn left load and offload proceed into Benswart Street turn right load and offload proceed into Voortrekker road load and
offload proceed into Lavender road pass Wonderboom Junction load and offload proceed into D. F. Malan Drive proceed
into Mayville mall load and offload using Van Rensberg road turn right Mansfield Ave proceed into Fred Nicholson Street
load and offload proceed pass Eugen Marais Hospital load and offload proceed cross Voortrekker road load and offload
turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Drive proceed and turn left into Benswart road load and offload proceed and turn left into
Stormvoel road load and offload proceed pass EastLynn load and offload pass Eersterus load and offload proceed into
Denneboom.

7.1.1.4. MAHUBE VALLEY (MAMELODI EAST) (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012A1(1000PR1201GG00195633)From Mamelodi East Taxi Rank ( Mahube) turn left into Tsamaya
Drive proceed at Balebogeng turn right into Cross Street proceed turn left into Ledwaba street proceed turn left into
Sibande street proceeed turn left into Tsomo Street proceed at the Traffic Circle turn left into Shabangu Street proceed at
Maseko temporary allocated Taxi Rank load and turn right into Pitje Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn left into
Sekhukhune Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn right into Kubone Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn left into Maphalla
Street proceed at Traffic Circle load and turn left into Denneboom Drive proceed turn right at Stormvoel Road proceed
turn right Jan Cotzee Street proceed at Spar Shopping Centre offload proceed at Baviaan Road turn right proceed turn
left into Zambezi Drive using our original Road to Akasia and back.

7.1.1.5. MAHUBE VALLEY (MAMELODI EAST) (Origin), CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2114(1000PR1001U900195631)From Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank turn left to Hans Strydjom Road
proceed turn left into Hector Peterson Avenue proceed to Lusaka at Trafic Circle on Konyane Street offload and load and
get back to Hector Peterson Road proceed into Hector Peterson Avenue proceed past Kgarara Avenue on the left
proceed past Tepanyeko Avenue on the right proceed pick - up at corner at Tshukudu street next to Victory General
Dealer proceed past Meetsee -A - Bophelo Primary School on the right proceed past Benjamin Seema street proceed
past Maswanganye street proceed past Benjamin Seema street on the right proceed Shubane Street on the left past
Napasadi Street on the right proceed past the clinic on the left past Ndwandwa Street on the right past Rev. Smith Street
on the right turn left into Hans Strydjom proceed past Shilovane Street proceed past Mohwelere street / Hintercand
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Avenue and Vista University Campus on the right proceed past Hartherland Landfill Road on the left proceed past
Nellmapuis on the right proceed past Alwyn street on the right proceed past Pretoria road (104) proceed and turn right
into the N4 Pretoria highway past Gateway industrial park on the right proceed to Simon Vermooten drive off- ramp on
the left past Rousseau road off - ramp on the left past Watermeyer street off -ramp on the left proceed past CSIR on the
left and turn left into the (N1) Johannesburg proceed past the King highway bridge proceed past Meiring Nause ( M6) off
- ramp on the laft proceed past Lynnwood road off- ramp on the left past Garsfontein road bridge (M10) proceed past
Rigel Avenue off-ramp on the left proceed past OR Tambo International Airport (21) proceed at (M18) Botha Avenue.
From (N1) Johannesburg South proceed on (M18) Botha Avenue and turn right into Alexandra roads proceed past Jean
Avenue proceed past Agri company offices on the right offload and load proceed and turn left into john Vooster Drive
(M17) proceed past the engine garage on the right proceed past the highveld Spar shopping centre on the right offload
and load proceed past Golf Estate on the left offload and load proceed past Golf Estate on the left offload and load past
Dame lin College on the right on the right and proceed past Nellmapius Raod and turn right into South downs Mall drop off
and load proceed and back with John Vooster Drive (M17) to the CBD Taxi Rank, Centurion Drop Off.
RETURN JOURNEY
Pick- up from the CBD Taxi Rank in Centurion turn right into Lechen Avenue and turn right into South Street past
Continental Tyres and Tiger Wheel and tyre and turn right into Heuwel Street proceed and turn left into John Vooster
Drive 0(M17) proceed past the Centurion gate Mall and turn left into (N1) Polokwane Highway and proceed in the same
route in reverse and drop - off Lusaka at the Traffic Circle on Kenyana street.

7.1.1.6. MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Daveyton Square (Daveyton Square) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA) 2113(1001KB1000P610195630)From Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank turn left into M8 proceed to Hans
Strydom (Solomon Mahlangu ) M10 road load and offload, pass Vista University load and offload proceed to Nellmaphius
load and offload proceed to Trade Centre Six Fountains load and offload , proceed turn left into Graham road M6
(Onbekend), proceed pass Silver lakes offload and turn into R25 load and offload , proceed pass Wellbekend Police
Station load and offload, turn left into R50 Delmas road proceed and turn right into Hollfontein road proceed into
Ethwathwa proceed into Esselen street load and offload, proceed into the Circle turn left and proceed into SquareTaxi
Rank load and offload using the same route back to Mamelodi Maxcity Taxi Rank.
On return:From Square Mall Taxi Rank turn right into Esselen street straight to the Circle Jan Heald street proceed
straight to Kingsway road and turn right into Pretoria R51, proceed straight into M44 Bronkhorspruit road and turn left into
Pamona M32, proceed straight into R24 and turn right, proceed into R21 to N1 North, proceed into N4 East ramp,
proceed into Watermeyer off ramp North, proceed straight into Watloo road over Masakhane Bridge into Tsamaya turn
right into Denneboom Taxi Rank load and offload, proceed into Tsamaya turn right and proceed to Mahube Maxcity Taxi
Rank, turn back using the same route to Daveyton Square Taxi Rank.
Alternative Route
From Square Mall Taxi Rank turn right into Esselen street straight to the Circle Jan Heald street proceed straight to
Kingsway road and turn right straight to Springs road R51 turn right into M44 Bronkhorspruit road, turn left into M32
Pamona road, proceed into R23 and proceed into R21 to N1 North, proceed into Stormvoel offramp, proceed and turn
right into Stormvoel road, proceed into baviaanspoort and turn left and proceed turn right into Eastlynn Satelite Taxi rank
load and offload, proceed into Stormvoel road proceed load and offload pass Eersterust load and offload, proceed into
Denlyn Satelite Taxi Rank load and offload, proceed into Tsamaya road turn right into Denneboom Taxi Rank load and
offload, proceed into Tsamaya and turn right, proceed to Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE -KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monster loos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTETI ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0116236 2) SHERAAZ ISMAIL 7806015023081 3) 387 INDIGO STREET, LAUDIUM, PRETORIA, 0037
4 Laudium Local Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1701(1000K51001N400052254)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. DROP OFF,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TUJRN RIGHT
INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, LOAD AT
CORNER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO, TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R55
(KWAGA ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK (Origin), LOTUS GARDEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1702(1000K51205TX00052257)FROM LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOOM, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO STAATSARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO T.U.T COLLEGE, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STAAD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARTIN HENDRIK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DEN BERG, TURN LEFT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO ACRIDIAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANTHESIS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER LOTUS GARDENS TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM LOTUS GARDENS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MORKEL STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO SARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD. TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703(1000K51000JV00052258)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703A1(1000K51000JV00052259)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO
R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO JEAN
AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STRAAT, PROCEED AND ENTER
CENTURION TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (GARSFONTEIN), TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON
ROAD), PROCEED TO JEAN AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD, PROCEED INTO GERHAART STREET, TURN LEFT JEAN AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN INTO WIERDE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

7.1.1.5. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1705(1001QF1001PY00138273)FROM LAUDIUM MAIN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO 13TH AVENUE COETZEE ,TURN CAPREME STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO BARBABA COETZEE
,TURN LEFT INTO HOOF M26,TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO VVIIEERDE STREET
M10,TURN RIGHT INTO R 101, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO M34,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JEAN AVENUE,DROP OFF AND LOAD INTO CENTURION TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD AND RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO LAUDIUM SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. PRINSLOO (Pretoria CBD) (Origin), Danville (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1706(136USG1205U800138275)FROM CORNER PRINSLOO STREET AND CHURCH STREET
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
CHURCH STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO D.F. MALAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ARTILLERY STREET,TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T. DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO STAAT ARTILLERY ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO THE HEIGHTS DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
NORMAN EATON, PROCEED STRAIGHT ,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STMT ARTILLERY, TURN LEFT INTO
STRETCHEN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MARTIN HENDRIE STRET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MIKE DU TOUIT STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CIRCLE
GRASS DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DEN BERG STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO FORT WEST DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO ACREDIAN STREET, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE : RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE UNTIL VAN DEN BERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CIRCLE
GRAAS STREET,TURN LEFT INTO STRETCHEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET DROP OF
FAND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SHOPPING COMPLEX DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MORKEL STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO SYTZE STREET,
PHILLIP NEL PARK DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND JOIN STAAT ARTILLERY ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO
STMT ARTILLERY,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO REBECCA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO D.F.MALAN DRIVE,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHUBART ROAD,/PAUL KRUGER STREET/ANDRIES STREET/PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, DROP OFF ,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU
TOIT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. EMERALD (Laudium) (Origin), PRINSLOO (Pretoria CBD) (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1704(136XVV7136USG00138284) LAUDIUM SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK CORNER PRINSLOO & CHURCH STREET TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK FROM LAUDIUM
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO EMERALD STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO 1St
AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO R55 DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO ROD
STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO INNER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEF TINTO VAN
DALSEN STREET,TURN LEF INTO TRANS ORANGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVEN STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF,TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET DROP OFF ,TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET DROP OFF,TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE: FROM PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING STREET DROP OFF,TURN RIGHT
INTO BOSMAN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER STREET,PROCEED AND JOIN INTO
MITCHELL STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND JOIN TRANS ORANGE DRIVE,PROCEED STRAGHT AND URN LEFT INTO R55 DROP OFF
AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO 1st AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO EMERALD STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO 19th AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO BARBARA COETZEE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116239 2) HLENGANI JIM MATHYE 54020355880 P.O. BOX 2137, MALAMULELE, VHEMBE, 0982
0 PRETORIA RANDBURG SOSHANGUVE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901(1001N41001NU10052704)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAINTAXI RANK ,LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO
R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN
RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
(HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901A1(1001R91001RB10052706)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, LOAD
AT ISCOR, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN
STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP AND LOAD, PROCEED WITH R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO M001 PLAS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSSA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO HEUWELOORD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO BLUEHILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN STREET, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED LEEUKOP CORRECTIONAL SERVICES, DROP ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO JOIN JAN SMUTS AVENUE , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
RANDBURG MALL MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.3. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902(1001RA1001RC10052707)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG
ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31,
TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902A1(1001R91001RC10052708)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE: (....TOUT....)
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO N14, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, OFFRAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO MIDSTREAM ROAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN ON MIDSTREAM ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD AT
MIDTREAM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH
EXTENSION 1 - 26, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVEHOUTBOSCH
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD.

PROCEED AND RETURN BACK TO PRETORIA USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2903(10010K1001RB10052709)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED INTO MABOPANE HIGH
WAY (R80), TURN LEFT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT
INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT
EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO (HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN
TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
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DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80
(MABOPANE HIGHWAY), PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KOEDOE KAFFE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2904(1001R91001RD10052710)FROM BELLE OMBRE MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHTN INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, PROCEED AND OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEYERS NAUDE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KOEDOE KAFFE (HONEYDEW)INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1 1.7. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2905(1001RE1001RF00052711)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIDRAND BLUE HILLS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO NEW ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS THORNTON SHOPPING CENTER,
TURN LEFT INTO ARTHUR AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO R562, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
DIEPSLOOT EXTENTIONS, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1 1.8. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVAENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902A2(1001R910024C10175824)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114,CRHIMTE WEG OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI
RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. PRETORIA DAIRY MALL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2907A1(1001YH1001S310174257)FROM PRETORIA PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN N1 TOWARDS
JOHANNESBURG, PROCEED AND JOIN M1, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO OLD POTCHEFSTROOM ROAD TO
BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL TAXI RANK AND RETURN VIA UNISA, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
MARABASTAD TAXI RANK STRAIGHT AND JOIN N1 TOWARDS JOHANNESBURG, PROCEED AND JOIN Ml,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO OLD POTCHEFSTROOM ROAD TO BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL TAXI RANK AND
RETURN VIA UNISA, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE
FROM BARAGWANATH TAXI RANK TO SOSHANGUVE VIA UNISA, SUNNYSIDE OR CENTRAL PRISON IN
POTGIETER STREET TO VIA BROWN STREET , MARABASTAD TO SOSHANGUVE STATION,
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7.1.1.1 BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(PRSTA)2902A1(1001RA1001RC10164580)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI
RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55 TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDE ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE
A U-TURN ON WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURNN RIGHT INTO SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
MAKE A U-TURN ON ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIMOSA STREET, PROCEED TO M001 PLAAS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-
TURN ON MIMOSA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD , TURN
LEFT INTO LOCHER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO
26, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUEHILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIHGT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD , TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE NORTH, WILLEN BOTHA,
JOHN FOSTER DRIVE INTO CENTURION CENTRAL BUSINESS DISTRICT (CBD) TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO R101 AND INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK INTO M31 TURN LEFT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PRSTA)2905.A1(1001R91001RE10121814)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO R114,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GARDENER ROSS WEST STREET, PROCEED INTO WIERDAPARK
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R114, PROCCED TO
KNOPPIESLAAGTE SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT NTO R511, TURN RIGHT INTO DIEPLOOT
SECTIONS, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND ENTER DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0116237 2) G MASHILOANE 6505085248088 3) 2843 STINKWOOD STR, OLIVENHOUBOSCH, JHB,
6 0147 Zwanani Marabastad Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3807(1001N41001KL00052240)FROM BELLE OMBER MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOGAL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STREUBEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO M10, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO THEUNS VAN NIEKERK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ESCOURT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PANORAMA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUIKRAAL
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO NAIL STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO JAN ELLIS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO YELANDA STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRAAKFONTEIN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PANORAMA STREET,
PROCEED TO THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
PROCEED WITH THE SAME ROUTE ON RETURN UNTIL R101, FROM THERE PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3806(1001N41000K800052239)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROGER DYASON STREET, PROCEED INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK
POTGITIER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JAN WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES PIETORIOUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO M24, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI RANK,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KNOEPIESLANGTE K52 TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3805(1001N41001PA00052238)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND ENTER R101, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M10,
TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO K52, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804A1(1000JQ1001PY00052237)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
LOCHNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BARD STREET, LEFT R114, RIGHT INTO CHRIS HOGAARD STREET, LEFT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, TURN LESFT INTO
LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET AND ENTER THE CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFF
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LANCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGTH INTO WILLEM
BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHRIS HOUGARD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LET INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTSBOSCH MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804(1000JQ1001PY00052236)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER CENTURION TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
1
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FROM CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO AKERBOOM
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGERSDORP HIGHWAY, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO SAAMRAAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORAY TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3803(1001N41205MA00052235)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED LOAD AND OFF
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOTHRILL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SEDRICK STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BRADLEY STREET, TURN INTO CROSSLEY STREET, TURN LEFT KATZ STREET, LEFT INTO
PORTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BECKER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BEDFORD STREET,TURN RIGHT
INTO PANORAMA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT BACK TO ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORAY
RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM ROOIHUISKRAALTEMPORAY RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO R101, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,TURN LEFT
INTO N14, PROCEED INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURGHT RIGHT INTO STRUBEN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VANDERWLT STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED
AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/ MARABASTAD TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHZMTA3802(1001N41000JZ00052234)FROM BELLE OMBRE /MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN INTO RUIMTE
STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CHRIS HOUGAARD STREET, TRUN RIGHT SUSAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO THUINS VAN NIEKERK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO REDDENBURG STREET, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER WIEDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUIMTE STREET, LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R114, TURN LEFT R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN
LEFT INTO GULFOSS STREET, RIGHT INTO WIENDELA STREET, LEFT INTO BERENITIA STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO F. JORD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M24, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JACOB MAER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WANDERWALT STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3801(1000JQ1001N400052233)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK,LOAD, PROCEED TO BOHLALE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LEGONG
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI, TURN LEFT INTO BOHLALE STREET, PROCEED BACK TO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO-LOGNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN, AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
MIMOSA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS LADIUM, TURN RIGHT INTO M2 EAST, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VANDERWALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGOITER
AND PRCOCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM BELLE OMBRE/MAARABATAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGH INTO SCHURBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO M2 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MITCHELL STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET, TURN LEFT JOHAN AVENUE,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHNER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
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OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116236 2) LF LETSOANE 7008255510089
9

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 141 EXTENSION 10, ZITHOBILE,
BRONKHORSTSPRUIT, 1020 GREATER
BRONKHORSTSPRUIT TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CULLINAN MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0105(10020810020F00056567)FROM BRONHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN RIGHT INTO R50 DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KAALFONTEIN STATION,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2. BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MAIN TAXI (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0106(10020810020E00056568)FROM BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO KRUGE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREETTURN RIGHT
INTO BETRIX STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA DOCTOR SAVAGE
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA DOCTOR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO KRUGER STREET, AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SHORT STREET, TURN LEFT ENTER BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI TANK.

7.1.1.3. BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWAMHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0110(10020810020H00056577)FROM BRONKHORSPRUITT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD TUN LEFT INTO
R513,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO R568 PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO KWAMHLANGA MAIN TAXI
RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WITBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0111(10020810020100056578)FROM BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT JOIN N4 PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO EDDIE
STREET, TURN RIGHT ENTER WITBANK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. ZITHOBENI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0104(10020A10020800056566)FROM ZITHOBENI MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NDALA
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R2442 TURN RIGHT INTOR513,PROCEED TO LANHAM STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO GRUGER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO BOTHA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LANHAM DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DELAREY
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CATHY STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
GENERAL LOUISE BOTHA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STORM STREET,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OVBRO STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHORT STREET, TURN LEFT ENTER
BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LANHAM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
TURN LEFT INTO R2442, TURN RIGHT INTO MOTHIBE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK INTO
MOTHIBE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MBONGANI STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO STREET, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOTHIBE DRIVE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO NDALA STREET, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZITHOBENI MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. RETHABISENG MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0103(10020910020800056564)FROM RETHABISENG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT JOIN
R568 DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT,TURN LEFT JOIN R104,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CATHY STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD TURN LEFT INTO DELAREY STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO LANHAM STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO SHORT STREET,TURN RIGHT
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ENTER BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROMBRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN LEFT JOIN LANHAM STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT
JOIN R513,TURN RIGHT JOIN R568,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
RETHABISENG STREE, PROCEED AND ENTER RETHABISENG MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KAALFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0102(10020810020700056563)FROM BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R25,PROCEED STRAIGHT TOBABSFONTEIN
FOR-WAY STOP,TURN RIGHT INTO R50,TURN LEFT INTO R25,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KAALKFONTEIN STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN BACK USING THE SAME
ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. BRONKHORSPRUIT (Origin), GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0107(10020C10020D00056569)FROM BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R25 PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN RIGHT INTO R54, JOIN
VOORTREKKER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KLIP STREET, TURN RIGHT AND ENTER GROBLERSDAL MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN

BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DELMAS MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0108(10020810020B00056570)FROM BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD TURN LEFT INTO
CHURCH STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R25 ,TURN LEFT INTO R42,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SAREL SELAS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
DELAMS MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0109(10020810020G00056576)FROM BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R25, PROCEED TO SOKHULUMI DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO VERINA TAXI RANK, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT AND ENTER DENNILTON, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Benoni Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(GBTA)0101(1002081000XP10056562)FROM BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R25, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R51, PROCEED INTO SNAKE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HARPER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LIVEPOOL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LOTON STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO BENONI STATION ALONG THE ROUTE DROP
OFF,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.4. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
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MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7 &17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
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STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET, RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.
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4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.4. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
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MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1,1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
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STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116274 2) BP SKOSANA 8410066129084 3) 3 KERK STREET, KEMPTON PARK, EKURHULENI,
5 1619 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1/KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
1
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GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001 U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.1 MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116274 2) BP SKOSANA 8410066129084 3) 3 KERK STREET, KEMPTON PARK, EKURHULENI,
5 1619 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER VVIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO Nl/KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY

BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001 U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.1 MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116127 2) J MATLALA 7812125899089 3) PO BOX2090, DENNILTON, UITPANNING B, 1030
0 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1 1.2. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1 1.3. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VVIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 /KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
1
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GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001 U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.1 MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116127 2) RJ LEGOASE 6508095843088 3) 135 RIBBON STREET, THE ORCHARDS, TSHWANE,
8 0201 ERASMUS AKASIA TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Central City(ok) (Central City(ok)) (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1106(10010J1000N000168192)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO CENTRAL CITY TAXI RANK, ALTERNATIVELY
PROCEED FROM M20 TO MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT AT IPELENG TRAFFIC
DEPARTMENT, TURN RIGHT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTRAL CITY TAXI RANK, RETURN BACK THE
SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), STEVE BIKO HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1107(10010J10024B00168191)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT VAN DER HOFF STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DR. SAVAGE DRIVE,
TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED INTO STEVE BIKO ACADEMIC HOSPITAL, RETURN BACK
THE SAME ROUTE.

ALTERNATIVE1: FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R556,
TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LOUIS TRICHARDT STREET , TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER STREET AND PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO STEVE BIKO ACADEMIC HOSPITAL.
RETURN ROUTE: FROM STEVE BIKO LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LOUIS
TRICHARDT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN
AVENUE AND LEFT INTO M20, LEFT INTO ERASMUS TAXI RANK

7.1.1.3. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA NORTH SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1108(1001QJ1001Q700168188)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT
INTO DOREEN AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN DE WET NEL ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN ORCHARDS
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MISPEL AVENUE, PROCEED AND JOIN RAILWAY AVENUE THROUGH EXTENTION
21,22,23,42,43,46,47 AND 48 INTO LONGMORE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HULTON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
DOREEN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUERIGHT INTO HEINRICK AVENUE, LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED
TO RACHEL DE BEER THROUGH TO KAREN PARK, THERESA PARK TO FLORAUNA INTO PRETORIA NORTH,
TURN LEFT INTO KOOS DE LA REY STREET AND LEFT INTO GERRIT MARITZ STREET, PROCEED INTO DAN DE
WET NEL ROAD AND RIGHT INTO DOREEN AVENUE, PROCEED INTO M20 AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS
TAXI RANK

7.1.1.4. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1109(10010J1001U300168187)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND
JOIN DOREEN AVENUE IN ROSSLYN AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WONDERBOOM JUNCTION MALL.
ALTERNATIVE1: FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND JOIN DOREEN AVENUE,
TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERBOOM
JUNCTION MALL.
RETURN ROUTE: FROM WONDERBOOM JUNCTION TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN
AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 AND LEFT INTO ERASMUS TAXI RANK / FROM
WONDERBOOM JUNCTION TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD AND LEFT INTO R566, TURN LEFT INTO
DOREEN AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 AND LEFT INTO ERASMUS TAXI RANK

7.1.1.5. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1104(1001QJ 10010L00168185)
FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17 INTERSECTION,
TURN RIGHT INTO AYANDA SCHOOL ROAD, PROCEED INTO EXTENTIONS 8, 9 AND 10, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
LEFT INTO WILLEM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBAT STREET TURN
LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO AYANDA
SCHOOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK.
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PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN ROUTE:Al
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO HEBRON ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

7.1.1.6. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1102(1001QJ1001QC00168184)FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
TURN LEFT INTO SEKOKO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT, PROCEED
THROUGH EXTENTIONS 2,3 & 4, TURN LEFT INTO M20. PROCEED STRAIGHT AND CROSS R566
INTERSECTION, PROCEED AND INTO DOREEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO DAN DE WET NEL ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KOOS DE LA REY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
RACHEL DE BEER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INOT BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BRITS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M35,
PROCEED INTO EXTENTIONS 2 AND 4, PROCEED INTO BLOCK TT, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT INTO
M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP ALONG THE ROUTE:

ALTERNATIVE Al
FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED TO ROSSLYN, TURN LEFT INTO

R566, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BETRIX STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPANSBERG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO
PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:

7.1.1.7. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Brits Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1105(1001QJ6000Z810169663)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEHRENS AVENUE,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEHRENS TAXI RANK BRITS

ALTERNATIVE RETURN ROUTE:A1
FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MANGOPE, HEBRON,
KGABALATSANE, RABOKALA, OSKRAAL, CENTREVILLE TO LETLHABILE, TURN LEFT INTO LETLHABILE NEW
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, RIGHT INTO R511 AND LEFT INTO PIENAAR STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BEHRENS AVENUE TO BEHRENS TAXI RANK, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1101(1001Q610011Q00052225)FROM ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN LEFT INTO PIET
PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ERUSMUS TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, TIRN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KITSHOF STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTEMBACH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLIAM HOY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER
STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT ROSSLYN STATION, BACK ONTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO FRED OTTO STREET, MAKE
A U-TURN AT AKASIA STATION AND REJOIN FRED QUO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DEVAAL STREET,
PROCEED UNTIL YOU ENTER ROSSLYN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
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PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

7.1.1.9. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1103(10011Q10010600052226)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOF STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIET
RAUTEMBACH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WILLIAM HOY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VAN ECK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT ROSSLYN STATION,
BACK ONTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO FRED OTTO STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT AKASIA STATION AND REJOIN FRED
OTTO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DEVAAL STREET, PROCEED UNTIL YOU ENTER ROSSLYN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERUSMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. PICK UP
AND DROP OFF
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0116136 2) P MASEMOLA 8701210725086 3) 2012 MAKIA STREET, MAMELODI EAST, PRETORIA,
5 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monster loos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTETI ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2117(1001MY1001U900195637)From DenneboomTaxi rank turn left into Tsamaya Road proceed at
Masakhane Bridge iV turn left into Watloo road proceed and join Watermeyer road, turn right into N4 highway proceed
and turn left into N1 Johannesburg highway iV proceed until John Vorster Drive offramp iV proceed until Lenchen
Avenue North iV turn right and turn left into Centurion Taxi Rank and return (Back to Denneboom) turn into South street
and turn left into Hendrick Verwoed (R25)street change into John Vorster drive Witbank and proceed / turn left into
Watermeyer road iV change into Watloo road and turn left into Zasm road into Denneboom Taxi Rank.

ALTENATIVE ROAD FROM DENNEBOOM TO CENTURION TAXI RANK
From Denneboom Taxi rank turn left to Tsamaya road, proceed straight to Sternvoort Road IV turn left into Petrolium
road, proceed, turn right to Watloo Road, turn left into Pretoria Road proceed and turn right into Hans Strydjom road iV
proceed straight and join Delmas road join Littleton road iV turn right into Centurion Taxi rank iV offload and load turn
right into Botha street, again go back to Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi using the same route.

ALTENATIVE ROAD FROM CENTURION TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK
Turn left into Botha Ave, proceed turn right into M10, left into Sunderland Ridge, proceed to M10 Garsfontein, proceed
pass R21, proceed pass M29 proceed pass M57, proceed pass M50 Delmas Road, proceed pass M33 into Lynwood
Ridge, proceed pass M30 into Menlyn proceed pass Gildah Street proceed pass S. T. Barnard Road proceed pass M11
Atterbury Road proceed pass M6 Onbekend Road, proceed pass Silver lake, proceed to Circle pass over N4 Witbank
Highway turn into Pretoria Road, proceed turn left into Simon Vermoeten Road iV proceed into Watl000 Road and turn
into right into Tsamaya Road into Denneboom Taxi Rank.

7.1.1.4. Eerste Fabrieke (Eerste Fabrieke Station) (Origin), NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2116(100OPP1001Q900195635)EERSTE FABRIEKE TAXI RANK TO LUSAKA VIA NELLMAPUIS
From Eerste Fabrieke Taxi rank proceed turn left into Alwyn Street load and offload proceed into Traffic circle load and
offload turn left into Hanstrydom road load and offload proceed turn right into Hatherley road load and offload proceed
into Hatherley Cemetry and surrounding sections (Areas) load and offload turn and return back to Hanstrydom turn right
proceed load and offload proceed turn right into Mohwelere Street load and offload proceed turn right to Hanstrydom
proceed load and offload into Mahube Valley Maxcity proceed to StoffelPark load and offload return using the same route
to Eerste Fabrieke Station.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM1MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2115(1001QA1001P900195634)Dennboom into Tsamaya road and turn left and proceed into
Stormvoel road proceed and pass Eersterus load and offload and proceed straight to East Lynn load and offload and
proceed into Traffic Circle turn right into Fry Street proceed and turn left into Benswart Street proceed into Cordonia
street offload and load proceed into Waver ley Mall load and offload turn left into Heritzog proceed into Frates road and
turn left load and offload proceed into Benswart Street turn right load and offload proceed into Voortrekker road load and
offload proceed into Lavender road pass Wonderboom Junction load and offload proceed into D. F. Malan Drive proceed
into Mayville mall load and offload using Van Rensberg road turn right Mansfield Ave proceed into Fred Nicholson Street
load and offload proceed pass Eugen Marais Hospital load and offload proceed cross Voortrekker road load and offload
turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Drive proceed and turn left into Benswart road load and offload proceed and turn left into
Stormvoel road load and offload proceed pass EastLynn load and offload pass Eersterus load and offload proceed into
Denneboom.
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7.1.1.6. MAHUBE VALLEY (MAMELODI EAST) (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012A1(1000PR1201GG00195633)From Mamelodi East Taxi Rank ( Mahube) turn left into Tsamaya
Drive proceed at Balebogeng turn right into Cross Street proceed turn left into Ledwaba street proceed turn left into
Sibande street proceeed turn left into Tsomo Street proceed at the Traffic Circle turn left into Shabangu Street proceed at
Maseko temporary allocated Taxi Rank load and turn right into Pitje Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn left into
Sekhukhune Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn right into Kubone Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn left into Maphalla
Street proceed at Traffic Circle load and turn left into Denneboom Drive proceed turn right at Stormvoel Road proceed
turn right Jan Cotzee Street proceed at Spar Shopping Centre offload proceed at Baviaan Road turn right proceed turn
left into Zambezi Drive using our original Road to Akasia and back.

7.1.1.7. MAHUBE VALLEY (MAMELODI EAST) (Origin), CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2114(1000PR1001U900195631)From Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank turn left to Hans Strydjom Road
proceed turn left into Hector Peterson Avenue proceed to Lusaka at Trafic Circle on Konyane Street offload and load and
get back to Hector Peterson Road proceed into Hector Peterson Avenue proceed past Kgarara Avenue on the left
proceed past Tepanyeko Avenue on the right proceed pick - up at corner at Tshukudu street next to Victory General
Dealer proceed past Meetsee -A - Bophelo Primary School on the right proceed past Benjamin Seema street proceed
past Maswanganye street proceed past Benjamin Seema street on the right proceed Shubane Street on the left past
Napasadi Street on the right proceed past the clinic on the left past Ndwandwa Street on the right past Rev. Smith Street
on the right turn left into Hans Strydjom proceed past Shilovane Street proceed past Mohwelere street / Hintercand
Avenue and Vista University Campus on the right proceed past Hartherland Landfill Road on the left proceed past
Nellmapuis on the right proceed past Alwyn street on the right proceed past Pretoria road (104) proceed and turn right
into the N4 Pretoria highway past Gateway industrial park on the right proceed to Simon Vermooten drive off- ramp on
the left past Rousseau road off - ramp on the left past Watermeyer street off -ramp on the left proceed past CSIR on the
left and turn left into the (N1) Johannesburg proceed past the King highway bridge proceed past Meiring Nause ( M6) off
- ramp on the laft proceed past Lynnwood road off- ramp on the left past Garsfontein road bridge (M10) proceed past
Rigel Avenue off-ramp on the left proceed past OR Tambo International Airport (21) proceed at (M18) Botha Avenue.
From (N1) Johannesburg South proceed on (M18) Botha Avenue and turn right into Alexandra roads proceed past Jean
Avenue proceed past Agri company offices on the right offload and load proceed and turn left into john Vooster Drive
(M17) proceed past the engine garage on the right proceed past the highveld Spar shopping centre on the right offload
and load proceed past Golf Estate on the left offload and load proceed past Golf Estate on the left offload and load past
Damelin College on the right on the right and proceed past Nellmapius Raod and turn right into South downs Mall drop off
and load proceed and back with John Vooster Drive (M17) to the CBD Taxi Rank, Centurion Drop Off.
RETURN JOURNEY
Pick- up from the CBD Taxi Rank in Centurion turn right into Lechen Avenue and turn right into South Street past
Continental Tyres and Tiger Wheel and tyre and turn right into Heuwel Street proceed and turn left into John Vooster
Drive 0(M17) proceed past the Centurion gate Mall and turn left into (N1) Polokwane Highway and proceed in the same
route in reverse and drop - off Lusaka at the Traffic Circle on Kenyana street.

7.1.1.8. MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Daveyton Square (Daveyton Square) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA) 2113(1001KB1000P610195630)From Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank turn left into M8 proceed to Hans
Strydom (Solomon Mahlangu ) M10 road load and offload, pass Vista University load and offload proceed to Nellmaphius
load and offload proceed to Trade Centre Six Fountains load and offload , proceed turn left into Graham road M6
(Onbekend), proceed pass Silverlakes offload and turn into R25 load and offload , proceed pass Wellbekend Police
Station load and offload, turn left into R50 Delmas road proceed and turn right into Hollfontein road proceed into
Ethwathwa proceed into Esselen street load and offload, proceed into the Circle turn left and proceed into SquareTaxi
Rank load and offload using the same route back to Mamelodi Maxcity Taxi Rank.
On return:From Square Mall Taxi Rank turn right into Esselen street straight to the Circle Jan Heald street proceed
straight to Kingsway road and turn right into Pretoria R51, proceed straight into M44 Bronkhorspruit road and turn left into
Pamona M32, proceed straight into R24 and turn right, proceed into R21 to N1 North, proceed into N4 East ramp,
proceed into Watermeyer off ramp North, proceed straight into Watloo road over Masakhane Bridge into Tsamaya turn
right into Denneboom Taxi Rank load and offload, proceed into Tsamaya turn right and proceed to Mahube Maxcity Taxi
Rank, turn back using the same route to Daveyton Square Taxi Rank.
Alternative Route
From Square Mall Taxi Rank turn right into Esselen street straight to the Circle Jan Heald street proceed straight to
Kingsway road and turn right straight to Springs road R51 turn right into M44 Bronkhorspruit road, turn left into M32
Pamona road, proceed into R23 and proceed into R21 to N1 North, proceed into Stormvoel offramp, proceed and turn
right into Stormvoel road, proceed into baviaanspoort and turn left and proceed turn right into Eastlynn Satelite Taxi rank
load and offload, proceed into Stormvoel road proceed load and offload pass Eersterust load and offload, proceed into
Denlyn Satelite Taxi Rank load and offload, proceed into Tsamaya road turn right into Denneboom Taxi Rank load and
offload, proceed into Tsamaya and turn right, proceed to Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
2
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FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KVVANDEBELE - KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.
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1) AOGPGP0116135 2) ES MPINYANA 5009300419088 3) 593 BLOCK L.L, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
5 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ALL LOCAL OPERATIONS (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOTOA)3608(10010K1001UN00055571)FROM ALL SECTIONS OF SOSHNGUVE i.e. BLOCKS AA, BB, CC,
DD, FF, GG, HH, JJ, KK, MM, NN, SS, TT, XX, UU, YY, WW, F, G, L, M, N, P, R, S, T, U, V, W, X, Y AND
EXTENSIONS 1 - 13 AND ALL FUTURE EXTENSIONS AND RETURN.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3604(1000MW1000MP00051942)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED
STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXT 1, PASS M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN EXT 8 AND 11, AND
FUTURE EXT 15, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO GA-RANKUWA/ GEORGE MUKHARI
HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE... UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3603(1000MW1000MP00051941)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PASS BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT AT
WALTER'S GARAGE, LOAD AND OFFLOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEFT INTO LOVEDAY STREET, TURN RIGHT IN
BETWEEN BLOCK C AND UX, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO ZONE 16, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZONE 1, TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA GEORGE
MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE... ...UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA)3607.A1(10010K1001UM00055570)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG
SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STAIGHT BETWENN BLOCK UU AND WW, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD. TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, PROCEED INTO BLOCK XX INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI
RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK (Origin), WINTERVELD CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3602(10010M12056F00052053)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
WALTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED ALONG BLOCK E AND LEWATE POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO MAGATOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1 1.8. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCKS,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.
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1) AOGPGP0113924 2) M YENGWAYO 7407280327081 3) 35697 MABATHA CRESCENT STREET, MAMELODI
3 EAST X22, TSHWANE, 0122 MAMELODI

AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0139883 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
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RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
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NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTADUERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALVVYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
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SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAMEXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
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PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE1PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE /IKAGENG /PHOMOLONG /MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
6

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

188 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
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PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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1) AOGPGP0116240 2) MP MPHELA 5202015724088
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4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 952 MAMELODI GARDENS, EXTENSION 2,
PRETORIA, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO KM PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
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STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
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LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
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ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
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LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1 1 2 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1 (1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
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STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
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ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
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RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
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STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.
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RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
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NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED. AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/VVONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
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INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116236 2) E N MAHLANGU 6403250330081 3) 22 THUMBRAN STREET, EERSTERUST, PRETORIA,
2 0022 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0111127 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDPIUSAKA\EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
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STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
3
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FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
4
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(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
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LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
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AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.11.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) -join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
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CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116135 2) ES MPINYANA 5009300419088 3) 593 BLOCK L.L, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
3 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3603(1000MW1000MP00051941)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PASS BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT AT
WALTER'S GARAGE, LOAD AND OFFLOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEFT INTO LOVEDAY STREET, TURN RIGHT IN
BETWEEN BLOCK C AND UX, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO ZONE 16, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZONE 1, TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA GEORGE
MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE..... UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3604(1000MW1000MP00051942)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED
STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXT 1, PASS M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN EXT 8 AND 11, AND
FUTURE EXT 15, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO GA-RANKUWA/ GEORGE MUKHARI
HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE... UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK M AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,

OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
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FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCKS,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.6. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VVILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.7. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK (Origin), WINTERVELD CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3602(10010M12056F00052053)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
WALTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED ALONG BLOCK E AND LEWATE POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO MAGATOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA)3607.A1(10010K1001UM00055570)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG
SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STAIGHT BETWENN BLOCK UU AND WW, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD. TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, PROCEED INTO BLOCK XX INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI
RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ALL LOCAL OPERATIONS (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOTOA)3608(10010K1001UN00055571)FROM ALL SECTIONS OF SOSHNGUVE i.e. BLOCKS AA, BB, CC,
DD, FF, GG, HH, JJ, KK, MM, NN, SS, TT, XX, UU, YY, 1MN, F, G, L, M, N, P, R, S, T, U, V, W, X, Y AND
EXTENSIONS 1 - 13 AND ALL FUTURE EXTENSIONS AND RETURN.
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1) AOGPGP0116220 2) SE BOKABA 5904095802086 3) 560 United Temba, Hammanskraal, Tshwane, 0407
4 KENTUCKY UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 12 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPC0J(KUTA)7601.A1(1001S01001Q010120784)FROM JOHNNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RAN LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO WANDERERS, TURN RIGHT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SMITH STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN SARATOGA AVENUE, PROCEED AND
JOIN CHARLETON TERRACE AVENUE, PROCEED AND JOIN BETRAM ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BEZUIDENHOUT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO KICHENER ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN BROADWAY AVENUE,
PROCEED AND JOIN R22, PROCEED AND JOIN R24, PROCEED AND JOIN R21 PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA TURN RIGHT INTO OAKMOOR EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, RETURN BACK TO R21 PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLAS RENDS STREET ALONG THE ROUTE DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO
JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPC0J(KUTA)7601(1001S01001Q010120783)FROM JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO WANDERERS, TURN RIGHT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SMITH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO KLEIN STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
CLAREDON STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JOE SLOVO DRIVE, PROCEED AND JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN M1 PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO CORLETT DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LOUIS BOTH AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO WATT STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ALEXANDRA PAN AFRICA TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO 1ST AVENUE, TURN
RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO MALBORO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT
INTO BEN SCHOEMAN M1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLANDALE ROAD PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO MAIN PRETORIA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MARKET STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO BOULDESS TAXI
RANK LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MARKET STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
NEW ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT M1 NORTH, PROCEED AND JOIN N1 PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
LEFT INTO DOUGLAS RENDS STREET ALONG THE ROUTE DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO
JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPC0J(KUTA)7602(1001RE1001Q010120782)FROM DIEPSLOOT TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R511
PROCEED AND JOIN WILLIAM NICOL DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
RANDBURG MALL TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WILLIAHM NICOL
DRIVE PROCEED AND JOIN R511, TURN RIGHT INTO R28 KRUGERSDORP HIGHWAY PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN N1 NORTH PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLAS RENDS STREET ALONG THE ROUTE DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANG TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE
SAME ROUTE TO DIEPSLOOT TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116271 2) M.D. NYONI 5303160748086 3) 1188 BLOCK C, EERSTERUS, PRETORIA, 0400
1 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE A1:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1/KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
1
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GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001 U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1,8. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.1 MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), WATERKLOOF HEIGHTS CLUB STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(EPTA)1004(1001U41001U800054804)FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRINSLOO STREET , PROCEED TO JACOB MAREE , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND JOIN RISSIK
STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO WALKER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TITUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERIDINUS
STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO TAURUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO FORBES STREET , OFFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO CLUB STREET INFORMAL TAXI
RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN ROUTE FROM CLUB STREET INFORMAL RANK TO DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), PIERRE VAN REYNEVELD INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EPTA)1003.A1(1001U41001U700054803)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE Al:
FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK ,LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JACOB
MAREE STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND JOIN RISSIK STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED TO WALKER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN
WILLEMINAH STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TITUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL
STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO ERIDANUS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,

PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SKILPAD STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ELEPHANT STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ORION STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED ANDRIGHT INTO MUSKEJAAT STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO CLIFF ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KIERRIE KLAPPER STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELD ROAD TEMPORARY TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN BACK TO DR SAVAGE USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), PIERRE VAN REYNEVELD INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EPTA)1003(1001U41001U700054802)FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK,LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND JOIN
RISSIK STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO WALKER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO TITUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER ROAD ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ERIDANUS , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SKILPAD STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED TO CLIFF STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN TO THE RIGHT INTO KIERRIE
KLAPPER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO PIERIE VAN RYNEVELD ROAD , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HERTZOG STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO DANIE PIENAAR STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PIERRE VAN
RYNEVELD TEMPORARY TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN BACK TO DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), ERUSMASKLOOF BARNARD STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. (Destination)
- GPTSH(EPTA)1002(1001U41001U600054801)FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO RISSIK STREET,PROCEED
INTO WALKER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WELLEMINA
,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TOTIUS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
GEORGE STORRAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMIAH , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL AVENUE NORTH , OFFLOAD AND LOAD PROCEEDE AND
TURN RIGHT INTO NOSOB STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LOUIS STREET OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
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PROCEED INTO REUBEN STEYN , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PEDI STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KLIPBANK STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BARNARD STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN ROUTE
ERUSMASKLOOF TO DR SAVAGE. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), ELARDUS PARK 7 ELEVEN SHOPPING CENTER INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
(Destination) - GPTSH(EPTA)1001.A1(1001U41001U500054800)FROM DOCTOR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR MANDELA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO R21,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH
HANS STRYDOM AND TURN LEFT INTO ELARDUS PARK INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), ELARDUS PARK 7 ELEVEN SHOPPING CENTER INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
(Destination) - GPTSH(EPTA)1001(1001U41001U500054799)FROM DOCTOR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO RISSIK STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO WALKER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WELLEMINAH STREET, PROCEED STRAGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TITUS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT RIGEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERIDANUS STREET ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SKILPAD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO ELEPHANT STREET ,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ORION STREET , PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO MUSKETJAAT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CLIFF AVENUE ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KOEDOESNEK STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOEING STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALLEN DALE STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALOETE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT VISCOT STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PIERING STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO DEVILLEBOSMAREE STREET ,DROP OFF AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO 7 ELVEN SHOPPING CENTRE INFORMAL TAXI RANK IN ELARDUS PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN TO DR SAVAGE USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), Delmas NU (Delmas Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(EPTA)1005(1001U48205RV10166817) DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK to MBALENHLE TAXI RANK
(DELMAS) FROM DR. SAVAGE TAXI RANK TO PRINSLOO, STRAIGHT TO OR. TAMBO HIGH WAY, TURN LEFT
TO HANSTRYDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO DELMAS ROAD OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BAPSTONTEIN
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO DELMAS OFFLOADD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MBALENHLE
AND RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.1. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), ELARDUS PARK 7 ELEVEN SHOPPING CENTER INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
(Destination) - GPTSH(EPTA)1001(1001U41001U500054799)FROM DOCTOR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO RISSIK STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO WALKER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WELLEMINAH STREET, PROCEED STRAGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TITUS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT RIGEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERIDANUS STREET ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SKILPAD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO ELEPHANT STREET ,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ORION STREET , PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO MUSKETJAAT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CLIFF AVENUE ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KOEDOESNEK STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOEING STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALLEN DALE STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALOETE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT VISCOT STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PIERING STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO DEVILLEBOSMAREE STREET ,DROP OFF AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO 7 ELVEN SHOPPING CENTRE INFORMAL TAXI RANK IN ELARDUS PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN TO DR SAVAGE USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), ELARDUS PARK 7 ELEVEN SHOPPING CENTER INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
(Destination) - GPTSH(EPTA)1001.A1(1001U41001U500054800)FROM DOCTOR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR MANDELA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO R21,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH
HANS STRYDOM AND TURN LEFT INTO ELARDUS PARK INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), ERUSMASKLOOF BARNARD STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. (Destination)
- GPTSH(EPTA)1002(1001U41001U600054801)FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO RISSIK STREET,PROCEED
INTO WALKER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WELLEMINA
,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TOTIUS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
GEORGE STORRAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMIAH , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL AVENUE NORTH , OFFLOAD AND LOAD PROCEEDE AND
TURN RIGHT INTO NOSOB STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LOUIS STREET OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED INTO REUBEN STEYN , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PEDI STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KLIPBANK STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BARNARD STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN ROUTE
ERUSMASKLOOF TO DR SAVAGE. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), PIERRE VAN REYNEVELD INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EPTA)1003(1001U41001U700054802)FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK,LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND JOIN
RISSIK STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO WALKER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO TITUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER ROAD ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ERIDANUS , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SKILPAD STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED TO CLIFF STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN TO THE RIGHT INTO KIERRIE
KLAPPER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD PROCEED INTO PIERIE VAN RYNEVELD ROAD , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HERTZOG STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO DANIE PIENAAR STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PIERRE VAN
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RYNEVELD TEMPORARY TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN BACK TO DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), PIERRE VAN REYNEVELD INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EPTA)1003.A1(1001U41001U700054803)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE Al:
FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK ,LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JACOB
MAREE STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND JOIN RISSIK STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED TO WALKER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN
WILLEMINAH STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TITUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL
STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO ERIDANUS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,

PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SKILPAD STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ELEPHANT STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ORION STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED ANDRIGHT INTO MUSKEJAAT STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO CLIFF ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KIERRIE KLAPPER STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELD ROAD TEMPORARY TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN BACK TO DR SAVAGE USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), WATERKLOOF HEIGHTS CLUB STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(EPTA)1004(1001U41001U800054804)FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRINSLOO STREET , PROCEED TO JACOB MAREE , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND JOIN RISSIK
STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO WALKER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TITUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERIDINUS
STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO TAURUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO FORBES STREET , OFFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO CLUB STREET INFORMAL TAXI
RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN ROUTE FROM CLUB STREET INFORMAL RANK TO DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), Delmas NU (Delmas Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(EPTA)1005(1001U48205RV10166817) DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK to MBALENHLE TAXI RANK
(DELMAS) FROM DR. SAVAGE TAXI RANK TO PRINSLOO, STRAIGHT TO OR. TAMBO HIGH WAY, TURN LEFT
TO HANSTRYDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO DELMAS ROAD OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BAPSTONTEIN
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO DELMAS OFFLOADD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MBALENHLE
AND RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
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4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 10119 MAMELODI EAST, MAMELODI, PRETORIA,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.7. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
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BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
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DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
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ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
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AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,

9

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

STAATSKOERANT, 30 APRIL 2015 No. 38739 235



kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116270 2) MF MASEKO 7509225371080
9

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 10119 MAMELODI EAST, MAMELODI, PRETORIA,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.7. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H,F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5IRDPILUSAKAIEXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
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BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
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DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD'ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
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ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
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AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

71.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK" (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116126 2) DP MOKWENA 7307195328085 3) 323 MOGOLODI STREET, SUNVELLEY, MAMELODI,
3 0122 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 /KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

2

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

248 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



1) AOGPGP0116126 2) DP MOKWENA 7307195328085 3) 323 MOGOLODI STREET, SUNVELLEY, MAMELODI,
5 0122 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 /KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7 1 1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 /KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0116195 2) M P RASAKANYA 6809125493088 3) PO BOX16106, LYTTELTON, EKURHULENI, 1632
7 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LOFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 /KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0116126 2) DP MOKWENA 7307195328085 3) 323 MOGOLODI STREET, SUNVELLEY, MAMELODI,
7 0122 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1/KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE A1:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0116230 2) TJ BALOYI 8103235628082 3) 136 MAKHOZA STREET, SAUSVILLE, PRETORIA,
3 0125 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1 1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET, ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.
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7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7 &17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
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BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE A1:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK
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1) AOGPGP0116316 2) NP MAGONGWA 5108025587086 3) 27207 ALAN PATON STREET, MAMELODI EAST,
9 PRETORIA, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT UNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP -OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into More leta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,

9

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

268 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116318 2) G.M. DIGAOTO 6212220346089 3) 349 KRUGER AVENUE, CENTURION, PRETORIA,
7 0140 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE `A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2 MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1/KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE A1:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0116318 2) G.M. DIGAOTO 6212220346089 3) 349 KRUGER AVENUE, CENTURION, PRETORIA,
5 0140 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1/KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE A1:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0116320 2) OC RALELA 6301210716086 3) 738 BLOCKY, SOSHANGUVE, TSWANE, 0152
7 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3603(1000MW1000MP00051941)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PASS BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT AT
WALTER'S GARAGE, LOAD AND OFFLOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEFT INTO LOVEDAY STREET, TURN RIGHT IN
BETWEEN BLOCK C AND UX, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO ZONE 16, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZONE 1, TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA GEORGE
MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE......UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3604(1000MW1000MP00051942)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED
STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXT 1, PASS M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN EXT 8 AND 11, AND
FUTURE EXT 15, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO GA-RANKUWA/ GEORGE MUKHARI
HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE... UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
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FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCK S,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK Y AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.6. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET, PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.7. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK (Origin), WINTERVELD CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3602(10010M12056F00052053)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
WALTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED ALONG BLOCK E AND LEWATE POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO MAGATOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA)3607.A1(10010K1001UM00055570)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG
SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STAIGHT BETWENN BLOCK UU AND WW, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD. TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, PROCEED INTO BLOCK XX INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI
RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ALL LOCAL OPERATIONS (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOTOA)3608(10010K1001UN00055571)FROM ALL SECTIONS OF SOSHNGUVE i.e. BLOCKS AA, BB, CC,
DD, FF, GG, HH, JJ, KK, MM, NN, SS, TT, XX, UU, YY, \MN, F, G, L, M, N, P, R, S, T, U, V, W, X, Y AND
EXTENSIONS 1 - 13 AND ALL FUTURE EXTENSIONS AND RETURN.
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1) AOGPGP0116320 2) OC RALELA 6301210716086 3) 738 BLOCKY, SOSHANGUVE, TSWANE, 0152
7 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3603(1000MW1000MP00051941)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PASS BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT AT
WALTER'S GARAGE, LOAD AND OFFLOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEFT INTO LOVEDAY STREET, TURN RIGHT IN
BETWEEN BLOCK C AND UX, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO ZONE 16, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZONE 1, TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA GEORGE
MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.... .UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1,2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3604(1000MW1000MP00051942)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED
STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXT 1, PASS M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN EXT 8 AND 11, AND
FUTURE EXT 15, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO GA-RANKUWA/ GEORGE MUKHARI
HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE... UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
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FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCKS,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.6. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MVV1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.7. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK (Origin), WINTERVELD CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3602(10010M12056F00052053)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
WALTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED ALONG BLOCK E AND LEWATE POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO MAGATOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA)3607.A1(10010K1001UM00055570)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG
SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STAIGHT BETWENN BLOCK UU AND WW, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD. TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, PROCEED INTO BLOCK XX INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI
RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ALL LOCAL OPERATIONS (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOTOA)3608(10010K1001UN00055571)FROM ALL SECTIONS OF SOSHNGUVE i.e. BLOCKS AA, BB, CC,
DD, FF, GG, HH, JJ, KK, MM, NN, SS, TT, XX, UU, YY, WW, F, G, L, M, N, P, R, S, T, U, V, W, X, Y AND
EXTENSIONS 1 - 13 AND ALL FUTURE EXTENSIONS AND RETURN.
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1) AOGPGP0116323 2) SS MOGALE 7412045605086 3) 20453 EXTENSION 10, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA,
1 0152 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3603(1000MW1000MP00051941)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PASS BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT AT
WALTER'S GARAGE, LOAD AND OFFLOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEFT INTO LOVEDAY STREET, TURN RIGHT IN
BETWEEN BLOCK C AND UX, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO ZONE 16, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZONE 1, TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA GEORGE
MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3604(1000MW1000MP00051942)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED
STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXT 1, PASS M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN EXT 8 AND 11, AND
FUTURE EXT 15, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO GA-RANKUWA/ GEORGE MUKHARI
HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE... UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
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FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCKS,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK Y AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.6. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET, PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.7. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK (Origin), WINTERVELD CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3602(10010M12056F00052053)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
WALTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED ALONG BLOCK E AND LEWATE POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO MAGATOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA)3607.A1(10010K1001UM00055570)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG
SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STAIGHT BETVVENN BLOCK UU AND WW, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD. TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, PROCEED INTO BLOCK XX INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI
RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ALL LOCAL OPERATIONS (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOTOA)3608(10010K1001UN00055571)FROM ALL SECTIONS OF SOSHNGUVE i.e. BLOCKS M, BB, CC,
DD, FF, GG, HH, JJ, KK, MM, NN, SS, TT, XX, UU, YY, WW, F, G, L, M, N, P, R, S, T, U, V, W, X, Y AND
EXTENSIONS 1 - 13 AND ALL FUTURE EXTENSIONS AND RETURN.
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1) AOGPGP0116317 2) NA RAKOENA 6609040422083
3

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 35086 MOKGOTE STREET, EXTENTION 6,
MAMELODI EAST, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED
TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONGNEXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10 \EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY5209600170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116316 2) LR MKHWANAZI 5711145754088 3) 3246 EXT 3, MAHUBE VALLEY, PTA, 0122
5 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD \JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN

2

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

294 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
5
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
6
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
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proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into More leta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116316 2) LR MKHWANAZI 5711145754088 3) 3246 EXT 3, MAHUBE VALLEY, PTA, 0122
7 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELOD1 MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNVVOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS /MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MVV00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNVVOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
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proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into More leta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
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proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116322 2) RW KEKANA 6605165358086
2

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 33 RAMOKGOPA STR, ATTERIDGEVILLE,
PRETORIA, 0008 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1 (1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT10010F00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
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RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE A1:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116316 2) LMF MORAKA 9105181022086
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4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 98 ROOIBEKKIE STREET, JAN NERMAND PARK,
PRETORIA, 0186 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE /IKAGENG /PHOMOLONG /MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND

3

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

STAATSKOERANT, 30 APRIL 2015 No. 38739 317



DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) -join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116318 2) ST Kgoedi 6910305424081 3) Box 15973, Eastlynne, Tshwane, 0039 MAMELODI
1 AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM WIAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1 (1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5 \RDP \LUSAKA \EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDVVYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
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proceed and turn left into Cliff street,
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372Y000170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
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proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116317 2) NA RAKOENA 6609040422083
1

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 35086 MOKGOTE STREET, EXTENTION 6,
MAMELODI EAST, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED
TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2

501505—B
This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

STAATSKOERANT, 30 APRIL 2015 No. 38739 337



GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYINOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
-GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(10010A10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0116278 2) MJ NTULI 6012045515086 3) 246 KURUMAN AVE, SINOVILLE, PRETORIA, 0182
0 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GASFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2302(1001RA1001U100055451)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
GLENWOOD, ROAD LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, JOIN JACQUELINE ROAD AND PROCEED TO GARSFONTEIN
EXTENSION 10 TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FARIE GLEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2303(1001RA1001UJO0055453)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTERBURY ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CLIFFENDALE ROAD, PROCEED TO OLD FARM
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OBERON STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY ROAD,
LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTEBURY ROAD. SAME ROUTE OPPOSITE TO BELLE-OMBRE
USING THE SAME ROUTE UP TO SKINNER STREET. PROCEED WITH SKINNER STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2304(1001RA1001UK00055454)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO
PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH RISSIK STREET INTO WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO
CHARLES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FERHESEN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT BROOKLYN SQUARE,
JOIN WATERKLOOF ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DELY ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO LOIS STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
RIGHT AT GEN-LOUIS BOTHA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ISSISMUTS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED TO DELY ROAD, ENTER CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,

FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE VIA VAN DER WALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. TURN
LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MORELETA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2305(1001RA1001UL00055456)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, JOIN
SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD PROCEED TO
WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO CHARLES STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ATTERBURY ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT MENLYN CENTRE, TURN RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WEKKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACQUES STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GEN. LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, PROCEED INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD TO MOOIKLOOF RIDGE, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD.
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7.1.1.9. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WILLOWS SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MEPTA)2301(1001R91001R300058565)FROM BELLE OMBRE STATION MAINTAXI RANK, LOAD; PROCEED
INTO PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, JOIN PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH PARK STREET INTO BURNETT STREET
OR TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VERMOOTEN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROSSOUW STREET OR PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH LYNWOOD ROAD TO WAPADRAND.

THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE. USING SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT
STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED INTO JERUSALEM STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET; PROCEED INTO BELLE-OMBRE STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116279 2) MJ RANKHUMISE 4805255654087 3) 17088 EXTENTION 8, SOSHANGUVE SOUTH,
1 PRETORIA, 0152 ERASMUS AKASIA TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1 ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), STEVE BIKO HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1107(1001QJ10024B00168191)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT VAN DER HOFF STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DR. SAVAGE DRIVE,
TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED INTO STEVE BIKO ACADEMIC HOSPITAL, RETURN BACK
THE SAME ROUTE.

ALTERNATIVE1: FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R556,
TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LOUIS TRICHARDT STREET , TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER STREET AND PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO STEVE BIKO ACADEMIC HOSPITAL.
RETURN ROUTE: FROM STEVE BIKO LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LOUIS
TRICHARDT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN
AVENUE AND LEFT INTO M20, LEFT INTO ERASMUS TAXI RANK

7.1.1.2. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA NORTH SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1108(1001QJ1001Q700168188)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT
INTO DOREEN AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN DE WET NEL ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN ORCHARDS
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MISPEL AVENUE, PROCEED AND JOIN RAILWAY AVENUE THROUGH EXTENTION
21,22,23,42,43,46,47 AND 48 INTO LONGMORE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HULTON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
DOREEN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUERIGHT INTO HEINRICK AVENUE, LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED
TO RACHEL DE BEER THROUGH TO KAREN PARK, THERESA PARK TO FLORAUNA INTO PRETORIA NORTH,
TURN LEFT INTO KOOS DE LA REY STREET AND LEFT INTO GERRIT MARITZ STREET, PROCEED INTO DAN DE
WET NEL ROAD AND RIGHT INTO DOREEN AVENUE, PROCEED INTO M20 AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS
TAXI RANK

7.1.1.3. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1109(1001QJ1001U300168187)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND
JOIN DOREEN AVENUE IN ROSSLYN AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WONDERBOOM JUNCTION MALL.
ALTERNATIVE1: FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND JOIN DOREEN AVENUE,
TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERBOOM
JUNCTION MALL.
RETURN ROUTE: FROM WONDERBOOM JUNCTION TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN
AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 AND LEFT INTO ERASMUS TAXI RANK / FROM
WONDERBOOM JUNCTION TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD AND LEFT INTO R566, TURN LEFT INTO
DOREEN AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 AND LEFT INTO ERASMUS TAXI RANK

7.1.1.4. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1104(1001QJ 10010L00168185)
FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17 INTERSECTION,
TURN RIGHT INTO AYANDA SCHOOL ROAD, PROCEED INTO EXTENTIONS 8, 9 AND 10, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
LEFT INTO WILLEM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBAT STREET TURN
LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO AYANDA
SCHOOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK.

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN ROUTE:A1
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
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TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO HEBRON ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

7.1.1.5. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1102(1001QJ1001QC00168184)FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
TURN LEFT INTO SEKOKO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT, PROCEED
THROUGH EXTENTIONS 2,3 & 4, TURN LEFT INTO M20. PROCEED STRAIGHT AND CROSS R566
INTERSECTION, PROCEED AND INTO DOREEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO DAN DE WET NEL ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KOOS DE LA REY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
RACHEL DE BEER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INOT BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BRITS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M35,
PROCEED INTO EXTENTIONS 2 AND 4, PROCEED INTO BLOCK TT, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT INTO
M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP ALONG THE ROUTE:

ALTERNATIVE Al
FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED TO ROSSLYN, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BETRIX STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPANSBERG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO
PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:

7.1.1.6. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1103(10011Q1001Q600052226)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOF STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIET
RAUTEMBACH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WILLIAM HOY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VAN ECK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT ROSSLYN STATION,
BACK ONTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO FRED OTTO STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT AKASIA STATION AND REJOIN FRED
OTTO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DEVAAL STREET, PROCEED UNTIL YOU ENTER ROSSLYN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERUSMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. PICK UP
AND DROP OFF
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1101(1001Q610011Q00052225)FROM ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN LEFT INTO PIET
PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ERUSMUS TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, TIRN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KITSHOF STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTEMBACH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLIAM HOY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER
STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT ROSSLYN STATION, BACK ONTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET,
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TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO FRED OTTO STREET, MAKE
A U-TURN AT AKASIA STATION AND REJOIN FRED OTTO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DEVAAL STREET,
PROCEED UNTIL YOU ENTER ROSSLYN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

7.1.1.8. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Central City(ok) (Central City(ok)) (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1106(1001QJ1000N000168192)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO CENTRAL CITY TAXI RANK, ALTERNATIVELY
PROCEED FROM M20 TO MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT AT IPELENG TRAFFIC
DEPARTMENT, TURN RIGHT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTRAL CITY TAXI RANK, RETURN BACK THE
SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Brits Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(EATA)1105(1001QJ6000Z810169663)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEHRENS AVENUE,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEHRENS TAXI RANK BRITS

ALTERNATIVE RETURN ROUTE:A1
FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MANGOPE, HEBRON,
KGABALATSANE, RABOKALA, OSKRAAL, CENTREVILLE TO LETLHABILE, TURN LEFT INTO LETLHABILE NEW
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, RIGHT INTO R511 AND LEFT INTO PIENAAR STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BEHRENS AVENUE TO BEHRENS TAXI RANK, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0116312 2) WM MDLULI 7612135610082 3) 20653 EXT 10, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
3 Mabopane Winterveldt Klipgat Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0176313 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Mabopane railway Station Taxi Rank(Brits) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa NU (Brits Rural) (Destination) -
BRCNINMAWIKTA01(6000ZC6201F P00047255)
From Mabopane railway station taxi rank through Wnterveld at Ipeleng,turn left into Mangope highway to Zone Morula
Sun,Hebron, Zone 16,Ramogodi,Zone 1 to George Mokhari hospital and back.

ALTERNATIVE 1
From Mabopane railway station taxi rank through Odi prison,Extention U,oDI hospital turn right into Hebron road, Zone
15,Garankuwa shopping complex, Sakkies road, Zone 2 to George Mokhari hospital and back.

ALTERNATIVE 2
From Mabopane railway station taxi rank through Soshanguve, M17 at George Mokhari hospital and back.

1
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1) AOGPGP0116277 2) MJ NTULI 6012045515086 3) 246 KURUMAN AVE, SINOVILLE, PRETORIA, 0182
7 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GASFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2302(1001RA1001U100055451)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
GLENWOOD, ROAD LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, JOIN JACQUELINE ROAD AND PROCEED TO GARSFONTEIN
EXTENSION 10 TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FARIE GLEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2303(1001RA1001UJO0055453)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTERBURY ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CLIFFENDALE ROAD, PROCEED TO OLD FARM
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OBERON STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY ROAD,
LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTEBURY ROAD. SAME ROUTE OPPOSITE TO BELLE-OMBRE
USING THE SAME ROUTE UP TO SKINNER STREET. PROCEED WITH SKINNER STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2304(1001RA1001UK00055454)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO
PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH RISSIK STREET INTO WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO
CHARLES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FERHESEN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT BROOKLYN SQUARE,
JOIN WATERKLOOF ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DELY ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO LOIS STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
RIGHT AT GEN-LOUIS BOTHA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ISSISMUTS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED TO DELY ROAD, ENTER CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,

FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE VIA VAN DER WALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. TURN
LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MORELETA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2305(1001RA1001UL00055456)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, JOIN
SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD PROCEED TO
WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO CHARLES STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ATTERBURY ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT MENLYN CENTRE, TURN RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WEKKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACQUES STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GEN. LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, PROCEED INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD TO MOOIKLOOF RIDGE, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD.
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7.1.1.9 BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WILLOWS SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MEPTA)2301(1001R91001R300058565)FROM BELLE OMBRE STATION MAINTAXI RANK, LOAD; PROCEED
INTO PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, JOIN PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH PARK STREET INTO BURNETT STREET
OR TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VERMOOTEN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROSSOUW STREET OR PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH LYNWOOD ROAD TO WAPADRAND.

THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE. USING SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT
STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED INTO JERUSALEM STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET; PROCEED INTO BELLE-OMBRE STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116323 2) N NYADZANI 8601180194083
3

4) LGPGP0139078 Transfer of OL

3) 23050 MBAZIMA STREET, MAMELODI EAST,
PRETORIA, 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
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LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0116295 2) JJ SKHOSANA 8605066044080 3) 450 DF MALAN7BOOM STREET, TSHWANE,
8 PRETORIA, 0001 PADNATO LOCAL TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIE BEINES TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PLTA)2401(10011F1001UH00055103)FROM MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER HOF STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BANADES STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER HOF ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HENDRECKS STREET, PROCEED TO SAREL STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BEVERLY STREET,
OFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALFRED BOEYES AND HALTMANN AVENUE, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO KENNETH STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO RIETFONTEIN ROAD,OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO SWARTSPRUIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VAN DER HOFF ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DE BEINES , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIE BEINES TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(PLTA)2402(1001MX1001UH00055104)FROM PRETORIA BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN
RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, JOIN MOGUL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
STAATSARTILLIERE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TECHNIKON STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
STYTZE WIERDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL STREET, JOIN JAN HEUIKELMANN ROAD, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BREMER STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDERHOFF STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
HORSNEK ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO RIEDFONTEIN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO SWARTSPRIUT ROAD,TURN LEFT
INTO VANDERHOFF ROAD,ENTER DIE BEINES TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(PLTA)2403(1001MX1001R000055105)FROM PRETORIA BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDEN STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER PRETORIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF ONLY,

RETURN
FROM PRETORIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED INTO BOSMAN STREETJOIN BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET AND ENTER BLOED STREET, RETURN BACK TO THE PRETORIA BLOED RETAIL
PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116312 2) WM MDLULI 7612135610082 3) 20653 EXT 10, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
1 Mabopane VVinterveldt Klipgat Taxi Association

4) LNWN/A51586 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Mabopane railway Station Taxi Rank(Brits) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa NU (Brits Rural) (Destination) -
BRCNINMAWIKTA01(6000ZC6201 F PO0047255)
From Mabopane railway station taxi rank through Winterveld at Ipeleng,turn left into Mangope highway to Zone Morula
Sun,Hebron, Zone 16,Ramogodi,Zone 1 to George Mokhari hospital and back.

ALTERNATIVE 1
From Mabopane railway station taxi rank through Odi prison,Extention U,oDI hospital turn right into Hebron road, Zone
15,Garankuwa shopping complex, Sakkies road, Zone 2 to George Mokhari hospital and back.

ALTERNATIVE 2
From Mabopane railway station taxi rank through Soshanguve, M17 at George Mokhari hospital and back.

1
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1) AOGPGP0116295 2) JJ SKHOSANA 8605066044080 3) 450 DF MALAN7BOOM STREET, TSHWANE,
7 PRETORIA, 0001 PADNATO LOCAL TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIE BEINES TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PLTA)2401(10011F1001UH00055103)FROM MARABASTAD TAXI RANK,LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER HOF STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BANADES STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER HOF ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HENDRECKS STREET, PROCEED TO SAREL STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BEVERLY STREET,
OFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALFRED BOEYES AND HALTMANN AVENUE, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO KENNETH STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO RIETFONTEIN ROAD,OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO SWARTSPRUIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VAN DER HOFF ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DE BEINES , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIE BEINES TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(PLTA)2402(1001MX1001UH00055104)FROM PRETORIA BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN
RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, JOIN MOGUL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
STAATSARTILLIERE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TECHNIKON STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
STYTZE WIERDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL STREET, JOIN JAN HEUIKELMANN ROAD, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BREMER STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDERHOFF STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
HORSNEK ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO RIEDFONTEIN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO SWARTSPRIUT ROAD,TURN LEFT
INTO VANDERHOFF ROAD,ENTER DIE BEINES TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(PLTA)2403(1001MX1001R000055105)FROM PRETORIA BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDEN STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER PRETORIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF ONLY,

RETURN
FROM PRETORIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED INTO BOSMAN STREETJOIN BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET AND ENTER BLOED STREET, RETURN BACK TO THE PRETORIA BLOED RETAIL
PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0116295 2) JR MOKOAPE 8807106144082 3) 3165 IMBALI STREET, MAMELODI EAST, PRETORIA,
6 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0139079 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 675 (26 Feb 2015)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1,5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

1
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7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

2
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GOOD WOOD
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X8, Goodwood, 7460, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X8,

Goodwood, 7460, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's Office, 5 Magnolia, Valencia Park, 1201.
Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek le ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se

Kantoor, Magnolia 5, Valencia Park, 1201.

FROM/VAN: 2015/04/30 TO/TOT: 2015/04/30
FROM/VAN: 2015/04/30 TO/TOT: 2015/04/30
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OP.8296225. (2) KOLWANA NIKIWE PATIENCE NP ID NO 6606130714080. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 51 SIKELE STREET, KALKFONTEIN,
KUILSRIVIER, 7580. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1782205/4 FROM
KOLWANA NIKIWE PATIENCE NP (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: BELLVILLE). (5) 1

X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1782205/4

175 BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

601 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

602 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

1 BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

2 BELLVILLE - NYANGA

H56 BELLVILLE - HERMANUS

4 BELLVILLE - MOWBRAY

H57 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER

404 BELLVILLE - BLOEKOMBOS

F77 BELLVILLE - MITCHELLS PLAIN

40 BELLVILLE - WALLACEDENE

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

P56 BELLVILLE - VREDEKLOOF

FROM BELLVILLE PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT
MODDERDAM ROAD, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL, LEFT INTO
BILL BEZUIDENHOUT, RIGHT INTO SUIKERBOSSIE ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD OAK, RIGHT
INTO EVERSDAL/STELLENRYK, RIGHT INTO DE BRON, RIGHT INTO VREDEKLOOF, LEFT
INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, RIGHT INTO DE BRON ROAD AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
M42 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE VIA N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, TOUWSRIVER,
LAINGSBURG, LEEU GAMKA, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, PEARSTON, SOMERSET EAST,
COOKHOUSE, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDELDRIFT, KEISKAMMAHOEK,
KING WILLIAM'S TOWN, BISHO TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
J23 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT
R300, LEFT N2, PROCEED ON N2 PAST SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
RIVIERSONDEREND, RIVERSDALE, MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA, PLETTENBERG BAY,
HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN INTO R72, ALONG R72 TO TAXI RANK
IN EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
G30 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE IN CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET LEFT ONTO R300 RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG N1 PROCEED UNTIL BEAUFORT WEST
RIGHT ONTO R61 ALONG R61 AND PROCEED UNTIL ABERDEEN LEFT ONTO R57 AND
PROCEED UNTIL GRAAF-REINET RIGHT ONTO R62 ALONG R61 UNTIL TAXI RANK AT

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.
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UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T7 BELLVILLE - STERKSPRUIT

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, THREE
SISTERS, RICHMOND, HANOVER, VENTERSTAD, BURGERSDORP, ALIWAL NORTH TO
STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T11 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, THREE SISTERS,
RICHMOND, HANOVER, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, ELLIOT,
UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
T12 BELLVILLE - CALA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE TO CALA AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T13 BELLVILLE - WILLOWVALE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO,
NGQAMAKWE,
CENTANE TO WILLOWVALE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T3 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1 VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT,
UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
T4 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE, CALA, ELLIOT,
UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
T5 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
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ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

STAATSKOERANT, 30 APRIL 2015 No. 38739 365



RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-
RAMP ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF REINET, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, CRADOCK, SADA,
QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE, COFIMVABA, TSOMO, ENGCOBO, DORDRECHT, INDWE,
UGIE, MACLEAR, TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, MATATIELE,
KOKSTAD, PEARSTON, ADELAIDE,FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, PEDDIE, KING
WILLIAMSTOWN, EAST LONDON, BUTTERWORTH,CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE TO
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T6 BELLVILLE - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, CATHCART, STUTTERHEM TO
KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K90 BELLVILLE - KING WILLIAM'S TOWN

BELLVILLE - CHARL MALAN (RT) VOORTREKKER ROAD (LT) R300 - (RT) N1 PROCEED
OVER N1 PAST PAARL, WORCESTER, DE DOORNS, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, (RT) INTO R61 PAST ABERDEEN, GRAAFF REINET, PROCEED PAST
BEDFORD,ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, PROCEED OVER R63 TURN - (LT) HIGH STREET
TO ALICE TAXI RANK. (LT) R63 TO KEISKAMMAHOEK TAXI RANK OPPOSITE POST
OFFICE, PROCEED WITH R352 TO TANDALA - (LT) N2. PROCEED ALONG N2 (RT) TO
WELLINGTON STREET TO KING WILLIAM'S TOWN TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
T8 BELLVILLE - LADY FRERE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN TO LADY FRERE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T10 BELLVILLE - IDUTYWA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO,
NGQAMAKWE,BUTTERWORTH TO IDUTYWA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T16 BELLVILLE - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, LEFT INTO N2, PAST SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW,
BOTRIVIER, ALONG THE N2 PAST CALEDON, RIVIERSONDEREND, RIVERSDALE,
ALBERTINA, MOSSELBAY, GEORGE, SEDGEFIELD, KNYSNA, PLETTENBERG BAY,
HUMANSDORP, UITENHAGE TO PORT ELIZABETH AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M42 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD,LEFT INTO R300, INTO THE N1 PAST PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST TO GRAAF REINNETTE, RIGHT TO PORT ELIZABETH, THROUGH
JANSENVILLE, SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, MADALA, ALICE, KING
WILLIASM TOWN TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
U59 BELLVILLE - MOORREESBURG

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK JOIN DURBAN ROAD, PASS DURBANVILLE TO N7,
MALMESBURY TO MOORREESBURG AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8304610. (2) MGONGO S S ID NO 6803036218080. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 35471 LUMA STREET, HARARE, KHAYELITSHA, 7784 C/O CODETA -
KHAYELITSHA CODETA KUWAIT RANK; SOLOMON, TSHUKU AVE; TRUST FUND OFFICE,
SITE C; KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) AMENDMENT OF ROUTE, PERMIT NO. 1803187/2
FROM MGONGO S S (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1803187/2
D29-KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY

977 KHAYELITSHA - GATESVILLE

979-KHAYELITSHA - ATHLONE

E79 KUWAIT - HARARE

E80 KUWAIT - MAKAZA

E81 KUWAIT - MACASSAR

29-KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY

L80 KHAYELITSHA - WILLOWVALE

537 KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

C38 KHAYELITSHA - QUEENSTOWN

F55 KHAYELITSHA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

L79 KHAYELITSHA - LADY FRERE

E9 KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

E98 KHAYELITSHA - UMTATA

060 KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

061 KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

E97 KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

M51 KHAYELITSHA - MATATIELE

E20 KHAYELITSHA - TSOLO

F61 KHAYELITSHA - TELLE BRIDGE

AMENDMENT OF ROUTE

MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY VIA WOODSTOCK

KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C) SITUATED OFF SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE
LEFT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY THEN

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

STAATSKOERANT, 30 APRIL 2015 No. 38739 367



LEFT ONTO THE MEW WAY OFF - RAMP ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT AT OFF
-RAMP ONTO RAAPENBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER
LIESBEECK PARKWAY INTO DURBAN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES ST. PETERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THE MAIN ROAD, PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD (DROP OFFS ONLY) WHICH
BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO SEARLE STREET, LEFT ONTO THE N2
(EASTERN BOULEVARD) LEFT INTO BROWNING ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD,
PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD TO MOWBRAY STATION
PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE.
FORWARD JOURNEY ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY FROM KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK
THAT NO PASSENGERS FROM BROWNING ROAD TO MOWBRAY STATION PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE BE PICKED UP.
KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY VIA WOODSTOCK

KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C) SITUATED OFF SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE
LEFT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY THEN
LEFT ONTO THE MEW WAY OFF - RAMP ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT AT OFF
-RAMP ONTO RAAPENBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER
LIESBEECK PARKWAY INTO DURBAN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES ST. PETERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THE MAIN ROAD, PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD (DROP OFFS ONLY) WHICH
BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO SEARLE STREET, LEFT ONTO THE N2 (EASTERN
BOULEVARD) PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT ONTO MEW WAY OFF - RAMP RIGHT INTO
MEW WAY, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO
SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE TO KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C)

OP.8304674. (2) NAKANI MANELISI DECEMBER MD ID NO 6112185673081. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: X115 SITE B, BUTT AVENUE, KHAYELITSHA,
7784 C/O CODETA - KHAYELITSHA CODETA KUWAIT RANK; SOLOMON, TSHUKU AVE;
TRUST FUND OFFICE, SITE C; KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) AMENDMENT OF ROUTE,
PERMIT NO. 1808104/0 FROM NAKANI MANELISI DECEMBER MD (22 X PASSENGERS,
DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1808104/0
D29.KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY

977.KHAYELITSHA - GATESVILLE

979.KHAYELITSHA - ATHLONE

E81.KUWAIT - MACASSAR

E79.KUWAIT - HARARE

E80.KUWAIT - MAKAZA

29.KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY

E98.KHAYELITSHA - UMTATA

E97.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

E99.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

M51.KHAYELITSHA - MATATIELE

E20.KHAYELITSHA - TSOLO

F61.KHAYELITSHA - TELLE BRIDGE

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.
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L80.KHAYELITSHA - WILLOWVALE

C38.KHAYELITSHA - QUEENSTOWN

M39.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

F55.KHAYELITSHA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

L79.KHAYELITSHA - LADY FRERE

E09.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

060.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

061.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

AMENDMENT OF ROUTE

MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY VIA WOODSTOCK

KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C) SITUATED OFF SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE
LEFT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY THEN
LEFT ONTO THE MEW WAY OFF - RAMP ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT AT OFF
-RAMP ONTO RAAPENBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER
LIESBEECK PARKWAY INTO DURBAN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES ST. PETERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THE MAIN ROAD, PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD (DROP OFFS ONLY) WHICH
BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO SEARLE STREET, LEFT ONTO THE N2
(EASTERN BOULEVARD) LEFT INTO BROWNING ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD,
PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD TO MOWBRAY STATION
PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE.
FORWARD JOURNEY
ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY FROM KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK THAT NO
PASSENGERS FROM BROWNING ROAD TO MOWBRAY STATION PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE BE PICKED UP.
KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY VIA WOODSTOCK

KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C) SITUATED OFF SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE
LEFT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY THEN
LEFT ONTO THE MEW WAY OFF - RAMP ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT AT OFF
-RAMP ONTO RAAPENBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER
LIESBEECK PARKWAY INTO DURBAN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES ST. PETERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THE MAIN ROAD, PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD (DROP OFFS ONLY) WHICH
BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO SEARLE STREET, LEFT ONTO THE N2 (EASTERN
BOULEVARD) PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT ONTO MEW WAY OFF - RAMP RIGHT INTO
MEW WAY, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO
SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE TO KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C)

OP.8304677. (2) WITBOOI MALAN KADEFUNWA MK ID NO 6002075173088. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 37769 HLOLA STREET, HARARI,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784 C/O CODETA - KHAYELITSHA CODETA KUWAIT RANK; SOLOMON,
TSHUKU AVE; TRUST FUND OFFICE, SITE C; KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) AMENDMENT
OF ROUTE, PERMIT NO. 1823717/1 FROM WITBOOI MALAN KADEFUNWA MK (15 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1823717/1
29.KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
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D29.KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY

977.KHAYELITSHA - GATESVILLE

979.KHAYELITSHA - ATHLONE

E79.KUWAIT - HARARE

E80.KUWAIT - MAKAZA

E81.KUWAIT - MACASSAR

E98.KHAYELITSHA - UMTATA

E97.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

E99.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

M51.KHAYELITSHA - MATATIELE

E20.KHAYELITSHA - TSOLO

F61.KHAYELITSHA - TELLE BRIDGE

L80.KHAYELITSHA - WILLOWVALE

C38.KHAYELITSHA - QUEENSTOWN

M39.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

F55.KHAYELITSHA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

L79.KHAYELITSHA - LADY FRERE

E9.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

AMENDMENT OF ROUTE

MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY VIA WOODSTOCK

KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C) SITUATED OFF SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE
LEFT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY THEN
LEFT ONTO THE MEW WAY OFF - RAMP ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT AT OFF
-RAMP ONTO RAAPENBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER
LIESBEECK PARKWAY INTO DURBAN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES ST. PETERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THE MAIN ROAD, PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD (DROP OFFS ONLY) WHICH
BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO SEARLE STREET, LEFT ONTO THE N2
(EASTERN BOULEVARD) LEFT INTO BROWNING ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD,
PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD TO MOWBRAY STATION
PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE.
FORWARD JOURNEY
ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY FROM KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK THAT NO
PASSENGERS FROM BROWNING ROAD TO MOWBRAY STATION PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE BE PICKED UP.
KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY VIA WOODSTOCK

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C) SITUATED OFF SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE
LEFT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY THEN
LEFT ONTO THE MEW WAY OFF - RAMP ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT AT OFF
-RAMP ONTO RAAPENBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER
LIESBEECK PARKWAY INTO DURBAN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES ST. PETERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THE MAIN ROAD, PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD (DROP OFFS ONLY) WHICH
BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO SEARLE STREET, LEFT ONTO THE N2 (EASTERN
BOULEVARD) PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT ONTO MEW WAY OFF - RAMP RIGHT INTO
MEW WAY, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO
SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE TO KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C)

OP.8304679. (2) MANTSHI BOMOYI B ID NO 5003036045085. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: FF 125, TOWN TWO, KHAYELITSHA, 7785 C/O CODETA -
KHAYELITSHA CODETA KUWAIT RANK; SOLOMON, TSHUKU AVE; TRUST FUND OFFICE,
SITE C; KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) AMENDMENT OF ROUTE, PERMIT NO. 1804112/1
FROM MANTSHI BOMOYI B (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 14
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1804112/1
D29 KHAYELITSHA-MOWBRAY

977 KHAYELITSHA-GATESVILLE

979 KHAYELITSHA-ATHLONE

E79 KUWAIT-HARARE

E81 KUWAIT-MACASSAR

29 KHAYELITSHA-MOWBRAY

AMENDMENT OF ROUTE

MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY VIA WOODSTOCK

KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C) SITUATED OFF SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE
LEFT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY THEN
LEFT ONTO THE MEW WAY OFF - RAMP ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT AT OFF
-RAMP ONTO RAAPENBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER
LIESBEECK PARKWAY INTO DURBAN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES ST. PETERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THE MAIN ROAD, PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD (DROP OFFS ONLY) WHICH
BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO SEARLE STREET, LEFT ONTO THE N2
(EASTERN BOULEVARD) LEFT INTO BROWNING ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD,
PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD TO MOWBRAY STATION
PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE.
FORWARD JOURNEY

ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY FROM KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK THAT NO
PASSENGERS FROM BROWNING ROAD TO MOWBRAY STATION PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE BE PICKED UP.
KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY VIA WOODSTOCK

KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C) SITUATED OFF SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE
LEFT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY THEN

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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LEFT ONTO THE MEW WAY OFF - RAMP ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT AT OFF
-RAMP ONTO RAAPENBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER
LIESBEECK PARKWAY INTO DURBAN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES ST. PETERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THE MAIN ROAD, PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD (DROP OFFS ONLY) WHICH
BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO SEARLE STREET, LEFT ONTO THE N2 (EASTERN
BOULEVARD) PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT ONTO MEW WAY OFF - RAMP RIGHT INTO
MEW WAY, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO
SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE TO KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C)

OP.8304684. (2) MLONYENI
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS:
KHAYELITSHA CODETA KUWAIT
SITE C; KHAYELITSHA, 7784

SIPHO S ID NO 5212065204089. (3) DISTRICT:
A 251 B, SITE C, KHAYELITSHA, 7784 C/O CODETA -
RANK; SOLOMON, TSHUKU AVE; TRUST FUND OFFICE,

. (4) AMENDMENT OF ROUTE, PERMIT NO. 1808302/0
FROM MLONYENI SIPHO S (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1808302/0
D29.KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY

977.KHAYELITSHA - GATESVILLE

979.KHAYELITSHA - ATHLONE

E81.KUWAIT - MACASSAR

E79.KUWAIT - HARARE

E80.KUWAIT - MAKAZA

29.KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY

E98.KHAYELITSHA - UMTATA

E97.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

E99.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

M51.KHAYELITSHA - MATATIELE

E20.KHAYELITSHA - TSOLO

F61.KHAYELITSHA - TELLE BRIDGE

L80.KHAYELITSHA - WILLOWVALE

C38.KHAYELITSHA - QUEENSTOWN

M39.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

F55.KHAYELITSHA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

L79.KHAYELITSHA - LADY FRERE

E09.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

060.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

061.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
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AMENDMENT OF ROUTE

MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY VIA WOODSTOCK

KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C) SITUATED OFF SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE
LEFT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY THEN
LEFT ONTO THE MEW WAY OFF - RAMP ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT AT OFF
-RAMP ONTO RAAPENBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER
LIESBEECK PARKWAY INTO DURBAN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES ST. PETERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THE MAIN ROAD, PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD (DROP OFFS ONLY) WHICH
BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO SEARLE STREET, LEFT ONTO THE N2
(EASTERN BOULEVARD) LEFT INTO BROWNING ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD,
PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD TO MOWBRAY STATION
PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE.
FORWARD JOURNEY ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY FROM KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK
THAT NO PASSENGERS FROM BROWNING ROAD TO MOWBRAY STATION PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE BE PICKED UP.
KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY VIA WOODSTOCK

KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C) SITUATED OFF SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE
LEFT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY THEN
LEFT ONTO THE MEW WAY OFF - RAMP ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT AT OFF
-RAMP ONTO RAAPENBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER
LIESBEECK PARKWAY INTO DURBAN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES ST. PETERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THE MAIN ROAD, PROCEED ALONG THE MAIN ROAD (DROP OFFS ONLY) WHICH
BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO SEARLE STREET, LEFT ONTO THE N2 (EASTERN
BOULEVARD) PROCEED ALONG THE N2 LEFT ONTO MEW WAY OFF - RAMP RIGHT INTO
MEW WAY, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO IDADA AVENUE, LEFT INTO
SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE TO KHAYELITSHA MINIBUS TAXI RANK (SITE C)

OP.8304781. (2) MOKOENA PATRICK EZEKIEL HESHE PEH ID NO 5803065943088.
(3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 275, EPPINDUST, EPPINDUST,
7475. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 521007/7 FROM MOKOENA PATRICK
EZEKIEL HESHE PEH (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 521007/7
EXISTING AUTHORITY

171 NYANGA - SEA POINT

ADDITIONAL AUTHORY

H10 NYANGA - LADY FRERE

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATHU
STREET, LEFT INTO NTLANGANO STREET, INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, LEFT ONTO
N2 ONTO R300 ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT
INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57
TO GRAAFF- REINET, INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF- REINET,
RIGHT TO CALEDON STREET, ALONG R57 THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO
MORTIMER STREET, CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE BACK ALONG R32 TO
CRADOCK, THEN ALONG R61 TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT
INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET, QUEENSTOWN
RIGHT INTO CATHCART ROAD, ALONG R61 TO TAXI RANK IN LADY FRERE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
J98 NYANGA - QUEENSTOWN
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FROM TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2),
LEFT ONTO R300,RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,
ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT ONTO R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET, QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
S91 NYANGA - TSOLO

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDATHU AVENUE, LEFT INTO
ZWELITSHA DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO BORCHERDS QUARRY ROAD LEFT INTO SETTLERS WAY
ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO R300 RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG THE N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST,
RIGHT ONTO R61 LEFT ONTO N9 TO GRAAFF REINET ALONG N9 TO MIDDELBURG RIGHT
AT R56 TO STEYNSBURG ALONG R56 TO INDWE VIA MACLEAR ALONG R56 TO TSOLO
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T27 NYANGA - TSOLO

FROM THE TAXI RANK NYANGA, INTO SITHANDATHU AVENUE, LEFT INTO NTLANGANO
CRESCENT, INTO BORCHERDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY, LEFT ONTO
N2, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO
R61, LEFT ONTO N9 TO GRAAFF - REINET ALONG N9 ONTO R56 TO STEYNSBURG INTO
MOLTENO, INTO DODRECHT, INTO INDWE, INTO UGIE INTO MCLEAR TO TSOLO AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T28 NYANGA - LUSIKISIKI

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDATHU AVENUE, LEFT INTO
NTLANGANO CRESCENT, INTO BORCHERDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY,
LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST,
RIGHT ONTO R61, LEFT ONTO N9 TO GRAAFF - REINET, RIGHT ONTO N10 TO
CRADOCK, FROM N10 RIGHT ONTO R61 TO TARKASTAD RIGHT ONTO N6 TO QUEENSTOWN
INTO CATHCART RIGHT INTO COFIMVABE INTO ENGCOBO INTO UMTATA, LEFT INTO N2
TO QUMBU, INTO MOUNT FLETCHER, INTO FLAGSTAFF TO LUSISKISIKI AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T29 NYANGA - PORT ST. JOHNS

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDATHU AVENUE, LEFT INTO
NTLANGANO CRESCENT, INTO BORCHERDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY,
LEFT INTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61,
LEFT ONTO N9 TO GRAAF - REINET, RIGHT INTO N10 TO CRADOCK, FROM N10 RIGHT
INTO R61 TO TARKASTAD RIGHT ONTO N6 TO QUEENSTOWN INTO CATHCART ROAD,
RIGHT INTO R61 TO COFIMVABA INTO ENGCOBO INTO UMTATA INTO BANDINGVILLE
INTO LIBODE VIA NTLAZA TO PORT ST.JOHNS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T30 NYANGA - COFFI BAY

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDU AVENUE, LEFT INTO NTLANGANO
CRESCENT, INTO BORCHERDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY, LEFT ONTO
N2, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO
R61 LEFT ONTO N9 TO GRAAFF - REINET, RIGHT ONTO N10 TO CRADOCK, FROM N10
RIGHT INTO R61 TO TARKASTAD RIGHT ONTO N6 TO QUEENSTOWN INTO CATHCART
ROAD, RIGHT INTO COFIMVABA, INTO ENGCOBO INTO UMTATA LEFT INTO N2 LEFT
INTO VIEDGERSVILLE ROAD TO MQUANDULI TO COFFI BAY AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
A55 NYANGA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
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DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2),
LEFT ONTO R300,RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,
ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF-REINET, RIGHT ONTO R63 TO
KEISKAMMAHOEK,PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT ONTO N2 TO KING
WILLIAMS TOWN, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS
TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
A56 NYANGA - EAST LONDON

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2),
ALONG N2 TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
A53 NYANGA - UMTATA

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2),
LEFT ONTO R300,RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,
ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF-REINET, RIGHT ONTO R61 TO
TAXI RANK IN UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
A54 NYANGA - TELLE BRIDGE

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2),
LEFT ONTO R300,RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58 TO
LADY GREY, RIGHT ONTO 8393 TO STERKSPRUIT ONTO PALMIET AT TELLE BRIDGE
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T31 NYANGA - BHIZANA

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDATHU AVENUE, LEFT INTO
NTLANGANO CRESCENT, INTO BORCHERDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY,
LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST,
RIGHT ONTO R61, LEFT ONTO N9 GRAAFF - REINET, RIGHT ONTO N10 TO CRADOCK,
FROM N10 RIGHT ONTO R61 TO UMTATA, LEFT ONTO N2 TO MOUNT AYLIFF RIGHT
ONTO R61 TO BHIZANA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T32 NYANGA - ELLIOTDALE (XHORHA)

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDATHU AVENUE, LEFT INTO
NTLANGANO CRESCENT, INTO BORCHERDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY,
LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST,
RIGHT ONTO R61, LEFT ONTO N9 TO GRAAFF - REINET, RIGHT ONTO N10 TO
CRADOCK, FROM N10 RIGHT ONTO R61 TO TARKASTAD RIGHT ONTO N6 TO QUEENSTOWN
INTO CATHCART ROAD,RIGHT INTO R61 TO COFIMVABA RIGHT TO TSOMO INTO
NGQAMAKHWE TO NDABAKAZI LEFT ONTO N2 TO B UTTERWORTH INTO IDUTYWA ALONG
N2 RIGHT INTO VIEDGESVILLE INTO MQUANDULI TO ELLIOTDALE AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE
T33 NYANGA - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDATHU AVENUE, LEFT INTO
NTLANGANO CRESCENT, INTO BORCHERDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY
(N2) VIA GRABOUW VIA CALEDON ALONG N2 INTO RIVIERSENDEREND INTO
SWELLENDAM INTO RIVERSDALE VIA MOSSEL BAY BACK TO N2 VIA GEORGE BACK TO
N2 INTO UITENHAGE TO PORT ELIZABETH AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
T34 NYANGA - EAST LONDON

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDATHU AVENUE, LEFT INTO NLANGANO
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CRESCENT, INTO BORCHERDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2) ALONG
N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH INTO GRAHAMSTOWN, SETTLERS WAY, BACK TO N2 ALONG N2
INTO PEDDIE IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN INTO MDANTSANE INTO EAST LONDON AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
17 NYANGA - CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATU
STREET, LEFT INTO NTLANGANO STREET, INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, LEFT ONTO
N2, WHICH BECOMES SETTLERS WAY, EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW
ROAD, RIGHT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
14 NYANGA - KILLARNEY

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATU
STREET, LEFT INTO NTLANGANO STREET, INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, LEFT ONTO
N2, RIGHT INTO VANQUARD DRIVE, LEFT AT OFF-RAMP TO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
PROCEED ALONG BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO MONTAGU DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG
ROAD,LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER
HOTEL BLAAUWBERG, PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED
OVER THE R27, WEST COAST ROAD TO N7, RIGHT ONTO N7, ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM
ROAD, RIGHT ONTO POTSDAM ROAD, ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
15 NYANGA - ATHLONE

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO NY78, LEFT INTO NY5, RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY108, INTO
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD KLIPFONTEIN ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT ATHLONE
RAILWAY STATION ATHLONE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
16 NYANGA - MOWBRAY

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO NY78, LEFT INTO NY5, RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY108, INTO
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT THE EASTERN
SIDE OF MOWBRAY RAILWAY STATION MOWBRAY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8307963. (2) INTERKAAP FERREIRA BUSDIENS (EMS) BPK ID NO 70102982107.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: POSBUS 618, BELLVILLE, 7530. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1839607/0 FROM INTERKAAP FERREIRA
BUSDIENS (EMS) BPK (57 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 57
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1839607/0
1. STAFF
TOURIST, AIRPLANE PASSENGERS AND STAFF WHICH IS WORK AT THE CAPE TOWN,
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT:
A) FROM CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT VIA SETTLERS WAY, DEWAAL DRIVE
BOULEVARD EAST, HERTZOG BOULEVARD AND HEERENGRACHT PROCEED TO AIRPORT
TERMINUS IN ADDERLEY STREET AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
B) BETWEEN CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AND HOTELS WHICH IS SITUATED
WITHIN THE SUBURBS OF CAPE TOWN, BELLVILLE, GOODWOOD, WYNBERG,
KUILSRIVER,SIMONSTOWN, STRAND, STELLENBOSCH AND PAARL.
C) FROM PLACES OF WITHIN THE MUNICIPAL AREAS OF CAPE TOWN, BELLVILLE,
GOODWOOD, WYNBERG, KUILSRIVIER, CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AND BACK
THE SAME ROUTE.
TARIFF AS AGREED
TIME TABLE TO ALL THREE ROUTES
DRIVERS TO BE TAKEN IN ACCORDANCE TO ARRIVAL AND DEPARTURE TIMES OF
FLIGHTS TO AND FROM CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT IF AND WHEN REQUIRED.
STUDENS AND LEARNERS WITH CLOSURE AND RE-OPENING OF SCHOOLS, COLLAGES AND
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UNIVERSITIES AS WELL AS LONG WEEKENDS AND GOING HOME WEEKENDS.
FROM HOTELS WITHIN THE DISTRICTS OF CAPE TOWN, WYNBERG, SIMONSTOWN,
GOODWOOD, BELLVILLE, KUILSRIVIER, STRAND, SOMERSET WEST, STELLENBOCH,
PAARL AND WELLINGTON TO CALEDON, RIVIERSONDEREND, SWELLENDAM, HEIDELBERG,
GRAAF REINET, AND BACK.WORCESTER, DE DOORNS, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RICHMOND,HANOVER, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, KROONSTAD,
PARYS, JOHANNESBURG AND PRETORIA AND BACK.
WORCESTER, ROBERTSON, ASHTON, MONTAGUE, BARRYDALE, LEMOENHOEK, PLATHUIS,
LADISMITH, CALITZDORP AND OUDTSHOORN AND BACK.MALMESBURY, MOORREESBURG,
PIKETBERG, CITRUSDAL, CLANWILLIAM, KLAWER, VAN RHYNSDORP, NIEUWOUDVILLE,
CALVINIA, BRANDVLEI, KENHARD, KEIMOES AND UPINGTON AND RETURN.
MALMESBURY, MOORREESBURG, PIKETBERG, CITRUSDAL, CLANWILLIAM, KLAWER, VAN
RHYNSDORP, NUWERUS, BITTERFONTEIN, GARRIES, GARAGAMS, KAMIESKROON,
SPRINGBOK, O'KIEP, STEINKOPF AND VIOOLSDRIFT AND BACK.
CHARTER SERVICES
FROM POINTS WITHIN THE DISTRICTS OF CAPE TOWN, WYNBERG, SIMONSTOWN,
GOODWOOD, BELLVILLE, KUILS RIER, STRANS, SOMERSET WEST, STELLENBOSCH AND
PAARL TO PLACES WITHIN THE R.S.A AND RETURN.
TOURISTS, PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL LUGGAGE FOR AN ORGANISED TOUR,
EDUCATIONAL, RELIGIOUS, PICNIC, CONCERT OR OTHER FESTIVAL OR
PARTICIPATING IN COMPETITIONS TOGETHER WITH THEIR SUPERVISORS WITHIN THE
R.S.A. BOARDER POSTS - NAKOP, VIOOLSDRIFT SOUTH OF SWAKOPMUND TO PLACES
WITHIN THE R.S.A AND BACK TO THE BOARDER POST ON THE CONDITION THAT THE
PASSENGERS TAKE THE TOUR BOTH WAYS.
SCHOLAR SERVICES
SCHOLARS AND STUDENTS AS WELL AS THEIR PERSONAL BELONINGS AND BAGGAGE
WITH CLOSURE AND RE- OPENING OF SCHOOLS, COLLAGES AND UNIVERSITIES AS
WELL AS LONG WEEKENDS AND GOING HOME WEEKENDS FROM THE R.S.A./NAMIBIA
BOARDER POSTS NAKOP, VIOOLSDRIFT SOUTH OF SWAKOPMUND TO PLACES WITHIN THE
R.S.A AND BACK TO THE BOARDER POST ON THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS TAKE
THE TOUR BOTH WAYS.STELLENBOSCH AND PAARL TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF FRESH MEAT FOR USE BY FISHERMEN ON THE BUS FROM
R.S.A./NAMIBIA BOARDER POST SOUTH OF SWAKOPMUND TO PLACES WITHIN THE
R.S.A. FRESH FISH BELONGING TO THE FISHERMEN ON THE BUS BEING
TRANSPORTED FROM POINTS WITHIN THE R.S.A TO THE R.S.A./NAMIBIA BOARDER
POST SOUTH OF SWAKOPMUND. PASSENGERS AND THEIR BAGGAGE
BETWEEN CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AND HOTELS SITUATED WITHIN THE
MAGISTERIAL DISTRICTS FROM CAPE TOWN, BELLVILLE, GOODWOOD, WYNBERG,
KUILSRIVER, SIMONSTAD, STRAND, STELLENBOSCH, PAARL, WELLINGTON, SALDANHA
BAY AND VICE VERSA.TOURISTS PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL LUGGAGE
FROM CAPE TOWN VIA N7 TO VAN RHYNSDORP, R27 TO UPINGTON VIA CALVINIA,
KENHARDT, KEIMOES. FROM UPINGTON VIA BRITSTOWN WITH R32 VIA PRIESKA,
BRITSTOWN AND GRAAF REINETT WITH R32 VIA DE AAR AND MIDDELBURG. FROM
GRAAF REINETT VIA PORT ELIZABETH WITH R75 VIA JANSENVILLE AND UPINGTON
AND VICA VERSA DAILY.
5. CAPE TOWN - PORT ELIZABETH VIA UPINGTON
CAPE TOWN 18H00
VAN RHYNSDORP 21H00
CALVINIA 02H30
UPINGTON ARRIVALS 04H00
UPINGTON DEPART 07H00
PRIESKA 09H30
BRITSTOWN 11H00
GRAAF REINETT 13H30
JANSENVILLE 14H30
UITENHAGE 16H00
PORT ELIZABETH 16H30
FROM PORT ELIZABETH TO CAPE TOWN VIA UPINGTON
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PORT ELIZABETH 08H00
UITENHAGE 08H30
JANSENVILLE 10H00
GRAAF REINETT 11H00
BRITSTOWN 13H30
PRIESKA 15H00
UPINGTON ARRIVAL 17H30
UPINGTON DEPART 20H00
KENHARDT 21H30
CAVINIA 01H30
VAN RHYNSDORP 03H00
CAPE TOWN 06H00
TARIFFS
AS AGREED UPON. ADDITIONAL TRIPS IF AND WHEN REQUIRED. ROUTES THROUGH
TOWNS AS APPROVED BY LOCAL MUNICIPALITY. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS OBLIGED TO
MAKE A TRIP IF NO PASSENGERS HAVE BOOKED. PART OF A ROUTE MAY ALSO BE
DRIVEN IF AND WHEN REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER HAS THE RIGHT TO ARRIVE OR
LEAVE TWO HOURS EARLIER OR LATER AS INDICATED ON THE TIME TABLE.
TOURISTS, PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL BELONGINGS
FROM CAPE TOWN WITH THE N7 TO VAN RHYNSDORP THEN WITH THE R27 TO UPINGTON
VIA CALVINIA, KENHARDT, AND KEIMOES. UPINGTON WITH R27 TO OLIFANTSHOEK,
BLOEMFONTEIN, POSTMASBURG AND KIMBERLEY AND VICE VERSA DAILY. PART OF A
ROUTE MAY ALSO DRIVEN IF AND WHEN REQUIRED.
CAPE TOWN TO BLOEMFONTEIN VIA UPINGTON
CAPE TOWN 18H00
VAN RHYNSDORP 21H00
CALVINIA 22H30
KENHARDT 02H30
UPINGTON ARRIVAL 04H00
UPINGTON DEPART 07H00
OLIFANTSHOEK 08H30
POSTMANSBURG 09H30
KIMBERLEY 11H30
BLOEMFONTEIN 13H00
TARIFF
AS AGREED
ADDITIONAL ROUTES AS AND WHEN REQUIRED. ROUTES THROUGH TOWNS AS APPROVED
BY LOCAL MUNICIPAL. THE PERMIT HOLDER WILL NOT BE OBLIGED TO UNDERTAKE A
TRIP IF NO PASSENGERS WAS BOOKED ON THE ROUTE. PART OF THE ROUTES MIGHT
BE USED WHEN REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER AS THE RIGHT TO DEPART OR ARRIVE
TWO HOURS EARLY OR LATER AS DESCRIBE BY THE TIME TABLE.
TOURIST AND PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL BELONGINGS:
FROM CAPE TOWN STATION WITH GARDEN ROUTE TO PORT ELIZABETH VIA THE N2
NATIONAL ROAD AND VICE VERSA DAILY. THROUGH TOWNS AS APPROVED BY LOCAL
MUNICIPALITY. ROUTES THROUGH TOWNS AS APPROVED BY LOCAL MUNICIPALITY.
DEPART FROM CAPE TOWN TO PORT ELIZABETH DAILY TIMETABLE
CAPE TOWN STATION 07H00 08H00 12H00 16H00 20H00
CAPE TOWN AIRPORT 07H15 08H15 12H15 16H15 20H15
STRAND 07H30 08H30 12H30 16H30 20H30
CALEDON 08H30 09H30 13H30 17H30 21H30
RIVIERSONDEREND 09H30 10H00 14H00 18H00 22H00
SWELLENDAM 10H00 11H00 15H00 19H00 23H00
HEIDELBERG 10H30 11H30 15H30 19H30 23H30
RIVERSDAL 11H00 12H00 16H00 20H00 24H00
ALBERTINIA 11H25 12H15 16H15 20H15 00H15
MOSSEL BAY 12H00 13H00 17H00 21H00 01H00
GEORGE 13H00 14H00 18H00 22H00 02H00
KNYSNA 14H00 15H00 19H00 23H00 03H00
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PLETTENBERG BAY 14H30 15H30 19H30 23H30 03H30
HUMANASDORP 16H00 17H00 21H00 01H00 05H00
PORT ELIZABETH 17H00 18H00 22H00 02H00 06H00
DEPART FROM PORT ELIZABETH TO CAPE TOWN DAILY TIMETABLE
PORT ELIZABETH 07H00 08H00 12H00 16H00 20H00
HUMANSDORP 08H00 09H00 13H00 17H15 21H15
PLETTENBERG BAY 09H30 10H30 14H30 18H45 22H45
KNYSNA 10H00 11H00 15H00 19H15 23H15
GEORGE 11H15 12H15 16H15 20H30 00H30
MOSSEL BAY 12H00 13H00 17H00 21H15 01H15
ALBERTINIA 12H30 13H30 17H30 21H45 01H45
RIVERSDAL 13H00 14H00 18H00 22H15 02H15
HEIDELBERG 13H15 14H15 18H15 22H45 02H45
SWELLENDAM 14H15 15H15 19H15 23H45 03H15
RIVERSONDEREND 14H45 15H45 19H45 24H00 04H00
CALEDON 15H15 16H15 20H15 00H30 04H30
STRAND 16H15 17H15 21H15 01H30 05H30
CAPE TOWN AIRPORT 16H30 17H30 21H30 01H45 05H45
CAPE TOWN 16H45 17H45 21H45 02H00 06H00
ADDITIONAL TRIPS IF AND WHEN REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED
TO
MAKE A TRIP IF NO PASSENGERS HAVE BOOKED. PART OF A ROUTE MAY ALSO BE
DRIVEN IF AND WHEN REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER HAS THE RIGHT TO ARRIVE OR
LEAVE TWO HOURS EARLIER OR LATER AS INDICATED ON THE TIMETABLE.
TOURIST, PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL BELONGINGS
FROM CAPE TOWN STATION WITH THE R27 TO VREDENDAL VIA YZERFONTEIN,
LANGEBAAN, VREDENBURG, SALDANHA, VELDRIFT, ELANDS BAY AND LAMBERTS BAY
AND BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE.
DAILY DEPARTURE TIMETABLE
DEPARTING CAPE TOWN 08H00
TO YZERFONTEIN 08H30
TO LANGEBAAN 09H30
TO VREDENBURG 10H00
TO SALDANHA 10H15
T VREDENBURG 10H30
TO VELDRIFT 10H45
TO ELANDS BAY 11H15
TO LAMBERTS BAY 11H30
ARRIVAL VREDENDAL 12H00
RETURN TIMETABLE
DEPART VREDENDAL 14H00
TO LAMBERTS BAY 14H30
TO ELANDS BAY 14H45
TO VELDRIFT 15H15
TO VREDENBURG 15H30
TO SALDANHA 15H45
TO VREDENBURG 16H00
TO LANGEBAAN 16H30
TO YZERFONTEIN 17H30
ARRIVAL CAPE TOWN 18H00
TARIFF
AS AGREED
ADDITIONAL ROUTES AS AND WHEN REQUIRED. ROUTES THROUGH TOWNS AS APPROVED
BY LOCAL MUNICIPAL. THE PERMIT HOLDER WILL NOT BE OBLIGED TO UNDERTAKE A
TRIP IF NO PASSENGERS WAS BOOKED ON THE ROUTE. PART OF THE ROUTES MIGHT
BE USED WHEN REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER AS THE RIGHT TO DEPART OR ARRIVE
TWO HOURS EARLY OR LATER AS DESCRIBE BY THE TIME TABLE.
PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL BELONGINGS
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FROM CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT TO EAST LONDON VIA CAPE TOWN
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT, STRAND, CALEDON, RIVIERSONDEREND, SWELLENDAM,
HEIDELBERG, RIVERSDALE, ALBERTINIA, MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA,
PLETTENBERG BAY, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN, KING WILLIAMS
TOWN, ALEXANDER BAY, PORT ALFRED AND BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
DAILY TIMETABLE DEPARTURES
DEPART CAPE TOWN STATION 20H00
TO CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL 20H15
TO STRAND 20H30
TO CALEDON 21H30
TO RIVIERSONDEREND 22H00
TO SWELLENDAM 23H00
TO HEIDELBERG 23H30
TO RIVERSDAL 24H00
TO ALBERTINIA 00H15
TO MOSSEL BAY 01H00
TO GEORGE 02H00
TO KNYSNA 03H00
TO PLETTENBERG BAY 03H30
TO HUMANSDORP 05H00
ARRIVAL PORT ELIZABETH 06H00
DEPARTING PORT ELIZABETH 08H00 - 14H00
TO GRAHAMSTOWN 09H15 15H15
DEPART ALEXANDER BAY 09H00 - 15H00
TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN 10H45 - 16H45
DEPART PORT ALFRED 09H45 - 15H45
ARRIVE EAST LONDON 12H00 - 18H00
RETURN ROUTES
DEPART EAST LONDON 07H30 - 14H00
TO KING WILLAMS TOWN 08H15 - 14H45
TO GRAHAMSTOWN 10H45 - 16H45
ARRIVAL PORT ELIZABETH 11H30 - 18H00
DEPART PORT ALFRED 09H45 - 16H15
TO ALEXANDRIA 10H30 - 17H00
DEPART PORT ELIZABETH 20H00
TO HUMANSDORP 21H15
TO PLTTENBERG BAY 22H45
TO KNYSNA 23H15
TO GEORGE 00H30
TO MOSSEL BAY 01H15
TO ALBERTINIA 01H45
TO RIVERSDAL 02H15
TO HEIDELBERG 02H45
TO SWELLENDAM 03H15
TO RIVIERSONDEREND 04H00
TO CALEDON 04H30
TO STRAND 05H30
TO CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL 05H45
ARRIVAL CAPE TOWN STATION 06H00
TARIFFS AS AGREED UPON. THE BUS SERVICE THAT ARRIVED AT 11H30 AT PORT
ELIZABETH JOINS THE EXISTING BUS SERVICES THAT LEAVE PORT ELIZABETH AT
12H00 MAKE A TRIP IF NO PASSENGERS HAVE BOOKED. PART OF A ROUTE MAY ALSO
BE DRIVEN IF AND WHEN REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER HAS THE RIGHT TO ARRIVE
OR LEAVE TWO HOURS LATER OF EARLIER AS INDICATED ON THE TIME TABLE.
ADDITIONAL TRIPS IF AND WHEN REQUIRED. ROUTES THROUGH TOWNS AS APPROVED
BY THE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS OBLIGED TO MAKE A TRIP IF
NO PASSENGERS HAVE BOOKED.
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TERMS AND CONDITIONS APPLY, LUXURY BUS WITH AIR CONDITION AND A TOILET
WITH A BUS HOSTESS AT ALL TIMES.PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL BELONGINGS
FROM CAPE TOWN STATION WITH GARDEN ROUTE TO PORT ELIZABETH VIA THE N2
NATIONAL ROUDE AND VICE VERSA DAILY.
DAILY TIME TABLE
FROM CAPE TOWN STATION 07H00
CALEDON 08H30
RIVIERSONDEREND 09H15
SWELLENDAM 10H00
HEIDELBERG 10H30
RIVERSDAL 11H00
ALBERTINIA 11H30
MOSSEL BAY 12H15
KNYSNA 13H45
PLETTENBERG BAY 14H30
HUMANSDORP 16H00
PORT ELIZABETH 17H00
FROM PORT ELIZABETH 07H00
HUMANSDORP 08H00
PLETTENBERG BAY 09H30
KNYSNA 10H30
GEORGE 11H15
MOSSEL BAY 12H00
ALBERTINIA 12H30
RIVERSDAL 13H00
HEIDELBERG 13H30
SWELLENDAM 14H15
RIVIERSONDEREND 15H00
CALEDON 15H45
CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL 16H30
CAPE TOWN STATION 17H00
AS AGREED UPON. ADDITIONAL TRIPS IF AND WHEN REQUIRED. ROUTES THROUGH
TOWNS AS APPROVED BY LOCAL MUNICIPALITY.
TOURISTS, PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL BELONGINGS
FROM CAPE TOWN TO EAST LONDON VIA CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT,
STRAND,CALEDON, RIVIERSONDEREND, SWELLENDAM, HEIDELBERG, RIVERSDALE,
ALBERTINIA,MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA, PLETTENBERG BAY, HUMANSDORP, PORT
ELIZABETH,GRAHAMSTOWN, KIG WILLIAMS TOWN, ALEXANDER BAY, PORT ALFRED AND
BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
DAILY TIMETABLE DEPARTURE
DEPART CAPE TOWN STATION 20H00
CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL 20H15
STRAND 20H30
CALEDON 21H30
RIVIERSONDEREND 22H00
SWELLENDAM 23H00
HEIDELBERG 23H30
RIVERSDAL 24H00
ALBERTINIA 00H15
MOSSEL BAY 01H00
GEORGE 02H00
KNYSNA 03H00
PLETTENBERG BAY 03H30
HUMANSDORP 05H00
ARRIVE PORT ELIZABETH 06H00
DEPART PORT ELIZABETH 08H00 - 14H00
GRAHAMSTOWN 09H15 - 15H15
ALEXANDER BAY 09H00 - 15H00
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KING WILLAMS TOWN 10H45 - 16H45
PORT ALFRED 09H45 - 15H45
ARRIVE EAST LONDON 12H00 - 18H00
DAILY TIME TABLE RETURN
DEPART EAST LONDON 07H30 - 14H00
KING WILLIAMS TOWN 08H15 - 14H45
GRAHAMSTOWN 10H45 - 16H45
ARRIVED PORT ELIZABETH 11H30 - 18H00
PORT ALFRED 09H45 - 16H15
ALEXANDRIA 10H30 - 17H00
PORT ELIZABETH 20H00
HUMANSDORP 21H15
PLETTENBERG BAY 22H45
KNYSNA 23H15
GEORGE 00H30
MOSSEL BAY 01H15
ALBERTINIA 01H45
RIVERSDAL 02H15
HEIDELBERG 02H45
SWELLENDAM 03H15
RIVIERSONDEREND 04H00
CALEDON 04H30
STRAND 05H30
CAPE TOWN INTERNATIONAL 05H45
CAPE TOWN STATION 06H00
TARIFFS
AS AGREED UPON. THE BUS SERVICE THAT ARRIVED AS 11H30 AT PORT ELIZABETH.
RIGHT WITH OFF RAMP R316 ON PRINCE ALFRED ROAD UNTIL ALEXANDER HOTEL.
FROM THERE TURN LEFT INTO MAIN RD UNTIL YOU REACH THE CONNECTION TO N2
RIGHT TO RIVIERSONDERENED STOP AT ULTRA SHELL DEPART ON N2 TO SWELLENDAM
LEFT AT R60 STOP RIGHT IN VOORTREKKER RD AT SWLLENGREBEL HOTEL DEPART
HOTEL AND CONNECT N2 LEFT TO HEIDELBERG VIA BUFFELJAGSRIVIER LEFT R322
HEIDELBERG AND STOP AT WIMPY BAR. BACK TO N2 TURN LEFT TO RIVERSDALE LEFT
AT SIMON STREET RIVERSDAL RIGHT INTO OMULDER STREET LEFT TO N2 TO
ALBERTINIA, LEFT AT ALBERTINIA IN STATION RD AND STOP AT DENNEGEUR CAFE
LEFT ON N2 TO MOSSEL BAY, LEFT FROM N1 TO HARTENBOS OFF RAMP AND STOP AT
SHELL TRUCK PORT, VOOR BAY BACK TO N2 TO GEORGE, LEFT IN GEORGE WAY FIRST
ROBOT LEFT UNTIL N2 TO GEORGE. FROM N2 ON ROUTE R431 TO GEORGE, YORK STR
UNTIL CATHEDRAL STR TURN RIGHT AT ST MARK PLEIN RIGHT INTO CATHEDRAL STR
UNIL STOP LEFT INTO MEADU STR RIGHT TO KNYSNA TO FLAT ROCK. FROM FLAT
ROCK ON N2 TO SEDGEFIELD RIGHT AT FIRST ROBOT LEFT IN MOEPOE STR TO
SEDGEFIELD HARDWARE TO STOP IN PARAKIET STR LEFT TO N2 TO KNYSNA ON N2
STOP BURNS TOYOTA IN MAIN RD TO N2 PLETTENBERG BAY RIGHT INTO MARINE DR
AND LEFT TO SHELL ULTRA CITY. DEPART RIGHT INTO MARINE DR AT STOP TURN
RIGHT TO N2 STORMS RIVER STOP AT BRUG RESTUARANT AT STORMS RIVER LEFT
FROM N2 TO HUMANSDORP ROUTE 665 HUMANSDORP PATENSIE RIGHT INTO R330 STOP
LEFT IN R102 OF VOORTREKKER RD DEPART DEPART BOSKLOOF CENTRUM TO JEFFREYS
BAY VOORTREKKER RD TO STOP TURN RIGHT INTO R62 TO ST FRANSIS WAY LEFT
INTO DROMMEDARIS STR UNTIL DA GAMA WAY LEFT AND STOP AT SAVOY HOTEL
JEFFREYS BAY. FROM THERE TURN LEFT IN GOEIE HOOP STR UNTIL SECOND STOP
RIGHT IN ST FRANCIS WAY ON R62 RIGHT ONTO N2 TO PORT ELIZABETHN OLD CAPE
WAY OFF RAMP TO MID TOWN DEPART RIGHT AT RING ROAD LEFT INTO MARNICK AVE
RIGHT INTO ROCHELLE AVE AND LEFT INTO CAPE WAY UNTIL CHANGE TO RUSSEL RD
RIGHT INTO STRAND STR RIGHT INTO FLEMMING STR STOP AT INTERCAPE OFFICEES
BACK TO CAPE TOWN IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION. ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE
CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE RELEVANT AUTHORITIES.
THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT ABLIGED TO ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE IS NO
CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN
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PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE
PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE
JOINED TARIFFS AS AGREED UPON TIMETABLE IF AND WHEN REQUIRED.
TOURISTS AND PASSENGERS WITH THERE PERSONAL BELONGINGS AS WELL AS
PACKAGES,DOCUMENTS AND POST DEPART FROM ST MARKS PLEIN LEFT INTO
CATHEDRAL STR RIGHT INTO YORK STR TO T JUNCTION LEFT INTO COURTNENARY STR
THAT CHANGE INTO DAVIDSON TO STOP STREET RIGHT INTO C J LANGENHOVEN STR
THAT CHANGE TO R29 AT BLANCO TURN OFF, N12 TO OUTENIQUA PASS TURN OFF
R62/R29 TO OUDTSHOORN VIA LANGENHOVEN RD STOP AT QUEENS HOTEL, BARON VAN
RHEEDE STR RIGHT INTO ST JOHN STR (1ST ROBOT AFTER STOP) TO NEXT ROBOT
TURN RIGHT INTO HIGH STR FIRST ROBOT LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER RD TO R29(N12)
TO DE RUST. STOP AT MAIHOVA SHELL GARAGE DEPART DE RUST TO R541 UNTIL
BARANDAS RIGHT ON R339 TO UNIONDALE STOP AT ROYAL HOTEL DEPART UNIONDALE
ON N9 TO WILLOWMORE RIGHT ON R407 AND STOP IN WILLOMORE DEPART WILLOMORE
ON R407 TO N9 RIGHT ON N9 TO GRAAF REINETT STOP AT KUDU MOTORS. DEPART
GRAAF REINETT ON N9 TO MIDDELBURG AND STOP AT SHELL ULTRA CITY DEPART
MIDDELBURG PN N9 TO NOUPOORT LEFT AND STOP IN NOUPOORT DEPART NOUPOORT
LEFT INTO N9 TO COLESBERG AND STOP AT SHELL ULTRA CITY BACK ROUTE FROM
COLESBERG TO GEORGE THE SAME ROUTE IN OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS
OF THE RELEVANT AUTHORITY. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A
TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN
PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE
PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE
JOINED. TOURISTS AND PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL BELONGINGS AS WELL AS
PACKAGES,DOCUMENTS AND POST DEPART FROM CAPE TOWN STATION FROM INTERCAPE
OFFICES TURN RIGHT AT SQUARE WITH OLD MARINE DR THROUGH PARKING AREA
CIVIC DR AT ROBOT RIGHT INTO HERZOG BOULEVARD ROBOT LEFT INTO OSWALD PROW
AVE RIGHT INTO TABLE BAY BOULEVARD TO N1 TO DURBANVILLE/BELLVILLE OFF
RAMP R303 LEFT AT ROBOT INTO WILLIE VAN SCHOOR AVE 1ST ROBOT LEFT INTO
MISPEL STR AND STOP AT CITY LODGE. FROM CITY LODGE BACK INTO MISPEL STR
2ND ROBOT ROGHT INTO DURBAN RD TO ROBOT AND TAKE OFF RAMP N1/PAARL RIGHT
R300, M2 OFF RAMP TO STRAND LEFT AT ROBOT BY LORD CHARLES HOTEL STOP AT
BP GARAGE. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE LEFT R44 ONTO N2 DIRECTION STRAND. FROM
STRAND ON N2 TO CALEDON VIA SIR LOWRY'S PASS AND HOUW HOEK PASS.
DEPART CAPE TOWN ON THE N1 TO BELLVILLE, PAARL, WORCESTER, TOUWSRIVIER,
LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ONTO R61 TO ALBERDEEN WITH N9 TO GRAAF
REINETT,R61 OFF RAMP TO CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN ON N6 TO ENGCOBO,
UMTATA TO N2 TO MOUNT FRERE, KOKSTAD ON N2 CHANGING TO R56 TO IXOPO,
RICHMOND, PIETERMARITZBURG TO N3 TO DURBAN AND DURNAN INTERNATIONAL
AIRPORT AND BACK THE SAME ROUTE.ROUTES THROUGH TOWNS MAY BE ADJUST TO
APPLY TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE RELEVANT AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT
HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS
ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE.CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE
MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED.THE PERMIT HODER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL
TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE
JOINED TARIFFS AS AGREED UPON.TIMETABLE IF AND WHEN REQUIRED
CAPE TOWN TO UPINGTON TOURISTS AND PASSENGERS WITH THEIR BAGGAGE AS WELL
AS PACKAGES, DOCUMENTS AND POST.
DEPART CAPE TOWN STATION TURN RIGHT AT SQUARE WITH OLD MARINE DR THROUGH
PARKING AREA CIVIC CENTRE LEFT INTO CIVIC CENTRE ROBOT TURN RIGHT INTO
HERZOG BOULEVARD FIRST ROBOT TURN LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW AVE TO TABLE BAY
BOULEVARD RIGHT INTO TABLE BAY BOULEVARD AND N1 TO DURBANVLLE/BELLVILLE
OFF RAMP R302 LEFT AT ROBOT IN WILLIE VAN SCHOOR AVE 1ST ROBOT LEFT INTO
MISPEL STR AND STOP AT CITY LODGE. FROM CITY LODGE BACK TO MISPEL STR 2ND
ROBOT RIGHT INTO DURBAN RD TO ROBOT AND TAKE OFF RAMP N1/PAARL, PAARL
STOP AT INTERNATIONAL HOTEL, TABAC STR DEPART ON R45 TO MALMESBURY LEFT
INTO BOKOMO RD AT STOP TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER RD AND STOP AT
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MALMESBURY MOTORS IN VOORTREKKER RD LEFT AT 4 WAY STOP EXIT R45 TO N7 TO
MOORREESBURG OFF RAMP R311, LONG STR RIGHT IN MAIN RD STOP AT SWARTLAND
FORD CONTINUE TO N7 TO PIKETBERG TURN OFF TO PIKETBERG AT R355 INTO LONG
STR STOP AT LONG STR CAFE, DEPART FROM LONG STR CAFE RIGHT INTO MAIN RD
TO R44 CONNECTING N7 TO CITRUSDAL OFF RAMP CITRUSDAL RIGHT TO SONOP
MOTORS STOP AT SONOP MOTORS NEAR N7, DEPART SONOP MOTORS TO N7 STOP AT
OLFANTSDAM HOTEL NEXT TO N7 CLANWILLIAM CONTINUE TO KLAWER R363 OFF RAMP
TO KLAWER STOP AT ENGEN GARAGE NEXT TO N7 BACK TO 8363 TO N7 TO VAN
RHYNSDORP R27 OFF RAMP TO VAN RHYNSDORP INTO RIEBEECK STR AT STOP TURN
RIGHT AND STOP AT TURCKS GARAGE RIGHT INTO RIEBEECK STR AT STOP TURN LEFT
INTO TROE-TROE STR RIGHT INTO CHURCH STR LEFT INTO RESIDENTIAL STR
CONTINUE ON R27 VIA VAN RHYNSDORP PASS TO NIEUWOUDVILLE RIGHT OFF R27
INTO VOORTREKKER RD STOP AT NIEUWOUDVILLE HOTEL BACK INTO VOORTREKKER RD
(R27) TO CALVINIA IN PASTORIE STR AND STOP AT TROKKIES SERVICES STATION
HOOP STR LEFT INTO CHURCH STR RIGHT INTO HOFMEYER STR LEFT INTO STATION
STR RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER RD AND FOLLOW R27 LEFT INTO BRANDVLEI STOP AT
LEFT SIDE OF R27 OPPOSITE BRANDVLEI MOTORS CONTINUE WITH R27 TO KENHARDT
STOP AT LEFT SIDE OF R27 OPPOSITE KENHARD HOTEL CONTINUE WITH R27 TO
KEIMOES TURN RIGHT AT ROBOT INTO MAIN STR (R64)AND STOP LEFT AT RAINBOW
CAFE CONTINUE TO UPINGTON RD R27 TO UPINGTON ROX STR 2ND ROBOT RIGHT INTO
LUTZ STR STOP IN FRONT OF INTERCAPE OFFICESE IN UPINGTON AND BACK TO CAPE
TOWN IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION.ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO
APPLY TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE RELEVANT AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT
HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS
ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE
MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE
ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE JOINED.
TARIFFS AS AGREED UPON.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

CAPE TOWN - JOHANNESBURG - PRETORIA

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE
DEPART CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE) VIA HERTZOG BOULEVARD
ONTO N1 TOWARDS BELLVILLE INTERCAPE OFFICE (INTERCAPE OFFICE, MABEL
STREET NR 8, TURN OFF FROM DURBAN ROAD). MOVE BACK TO THE N1 AND STAY ON
N1 TOWARDS PAARL (MONUMENT MOTORS, SHELL GARAGE), WORCESTER (SHELL ULTRA
CITY), TOUWSRIVIER, LAINGSBURG (SHELL ULTRA CITY), LEEU GAMKA, BEAUFORT
WEST (SWARTBERG N1 STOP) DRIE SUSTERS, RICHMOND (STAR STOP KAROO, CALTEX
GARAGE), HANOVER (POPS CALTEX GARAGE), COLESBERG (MERINO ONE STOP, ENGEN
GARAGE) AND BLOEMFONTEIN (INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE).
DEPART BLOEMFONTEIN BACK TO N1 TOWARDS KROONSTAD (SHELL ULTRA CITY) VIA
WINBURG, VENTERSBURG FOLLOW N1 TO KROONVAAL TOLL PLAZA, VANDERBIJLPARK
(HABEL MOTORS) AND JOHANNESBURG (INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT
CENTRE) TAKE BEN SCHOEMAN M1 VIA MIDRAND (EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP) TOWARDS
PRETORIA (STATION) AND TO INTERCAPE DEPOT AND BACK TO CAPE TOWN VIA THE
SAME ROUTE.ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND
CONDITIONS AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A
TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN
PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE
PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE
JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER TO DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE ON ANY TRIP 4 HOURS
BEFORE OR AFTER AS STIPULATED ON THE TIME TABLE
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1730 CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
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1800/1815 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
1855/1900 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND HOOF STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)
1945/1950 WORCESTER - SHELL ULTRA CITY
2150/2210 LAINGSBURG - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
0035/0040 BEAUFORT WEST - ENGEN GARAGE, SWARTBERG N1 STOP, RICE STREET.
0300/0305 RICHMOND - STAR STOP KAROO (CALTEX GARAGE)
0350/0355 HANOVER - POPS CALTEX GARAGE
0445/0505 COLESBERG - MERINO ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE, N1-HIGHWAY
0730/0750 BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE
0915/0920 WINBURG - CALTEX, VOORTREKKER STREET
0955/1000 VENTERSBURG - CALTEX BJ'S ON N1
1035/1040 KROONSTAD - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
1130/1145 KROONVAAL - ENGEN GARAGE
1215/1220 VANDERBIJLPARK - HABEL MOTORS, MAIN BARRAGE ROAD. (SHELL
GARAGE)
1320/1335 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
1400/1405 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
1430/1435 PRETORIA - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET, OFFICE
4, PRETORIA STATION
1500/NONE PRETORIA - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD. (BEHIND
SHELL
), CLUBVIEW CENTURION
CAPE TOWN TO EAST LONDON VIA QUEENSTOWN

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE:
DEPART CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE) VIA HERTZOG BOULEVARD
ONTO N1 TOWARDS BELLVILLE INTERCAPE OFFICE (INTERCAPE OFFICE, MABEL
STREET NR 8, TURN OFF FROM DURBAN ROAD). TURN BACK TOWARDS N1 TAKE R300
TURN OFF TOWARDS N2. ON THE N2 IN THE DIRECTION OF SOMERSET WEST TOTAL
GARAGE OPPOSITE SOMERSET MALL.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE FROM BELLVILLE STAY ON N1 TOWARDS PAARL (MONUMENT
MOTORS)AND THEN VIA STELLENBOSCH (MERRIMAN AVENUE BUS STOP UNDER FOOT
BRIDGE NEAR NEELSIE) TOWARDS SOMERSET WEST VIA R44 AND R304
BACK TOWARDS N2 TOWARDS CALEDON (LG TRAVEL, JOUBERT STREET), STAY ON THE
N2 AND STOP AT RIVIERSONDEREND (SHELL ULTRA CITY / CALTEX). DEPART IN
DIRECTION SWELLENDAM TURN LEFT AT R60 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET AND STOP AT SWELLENGREBEL HOTEL AND BACK ON THE N2 TOWARDS
HEIDELBERG VIA BUFFELJAGSRIVIER. TURN LEFT AT R322 AND STOP AT HEIDELBERG
(WIMPY 1STOP). BACK ON THE N2 TOWARDS RIVERSDAL (NISSAN GARAGE NEXT TO
TOTAL TAKE AWAYS), ALBERTINIA (DENNEGEUR /SHELL GARAGE) ON N2 AND TAKE
TURN LEFT ON R102 TOWARDS MOSSEL BAY (SHELL TRUCKPORT VOORBAAI. DEPART
STOP AT MOSSEL BAY TOWARDS GEORGE VIA N2 EN ROUTE R431 TILL YORK STREET
TURN RIGHT AT CJ LANGENHOVEN TOWARDS GEORGE STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE /
STATION STREET). DEPART GEORGE SASOL GARAGE TO OUDTSHOORN (OXIGIM, QUEENS
MALL) VIA CJ LANGENHOVEN STREET OVER THE OUTENIQUA PASS R62/R29. DEPART
OUDTSHOORN ON THE R29 (N12) TO DE RUST AND THEN R541 TILL 8339 TOWARDS
UNIONDALE, FOLLOW N9 TO WILLOWMORE (WILLOWMORE HOTEL), GRAAFF-REINET (GEM
ENGEN GARAGE) STAY ON N9 TILL R61 AND TURN RIGHT TOWARDS CRADOCK (STRUWIG
MOTORS) AND TARKASTAD (TARKASTAD CAFE, MAIN ROAD). AT CROSSING IF R61 AND
N6 TURN RIGHT TOWARDS QUEENSTOWN (INTERCAPE OFFICE). DEPART QUEENSTOWN
(ENGEN GARAGE,CORNER OF CATHCART AND GRIFFITH ROAD) STAY ON THE N6
CATHCART (ROYAL HOTEL,MAIN CORNER OF MAIN AND CARNAVON ROAD), STUTTERHEIM
(STUTTERHEIM DELTA(SHELL), CORNER OF MACLEAN STREET AND HILL), KING
WILLIAMSTOWN (AL GREGGO SERVICE STATION, BP GARAGE). TURN LEFT ON N2 HIGH
WAY TOWARDS MDANTSANE(SUNRISE MOTORS, BP GARAGE). STAY ON N2 AND TAKE R72
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NORTH/EAST EXPRESSWAY TO EAST LONDON STATION (RAILWAY STATION) VIA
COMMERCIAL STREET AND EAST LONDON BEACH FRONT (INTERCAPE OFFICE, WINDMILL
PARK / MOORE STREET)ALTERNATIVELY FROM QUEENSTOWN FOLLOW R67 WITTLESEA,
SADA, SEYMOUR,BLINKWATER, FORT BEAUFORT FOLLOWS R63 ALICE, FORT HARE AND
MIDDLEDRIFT TAKES N2 KING WILLIAM'S TOWN, MDANTSANE AND N6 TURNOFF TO
EAST LONDON AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE
CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT
HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS
ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE
MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE
ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER TO DEVIATE FROM TIME
TABLE ON ANY TRIP 4 HOURS BEFORE OR AFTER AS STIPULATED ON THE TIME TABLE
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1630 CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
1700/1710 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
1745/1750 SOMERSET WEST - TOTAL GARAGE, CORNER OF R44 AND GUTSCHE ROAD
1850/1855 CALEDON - LG TRAVEL, DE POSSEL AND JOUBERT STREET
1930/1950 RIVIERSONDEREND - OVERBERG STAR STOP
2025/2030 SWELLENDAM - SWELLENGREBEL HOTEL / VEGETABLE MARKET,
VOORTREKKER STREET
2110/2115 HEIDELBERG - WIMPY, ENGEN GARAGE, N2
2135/2140 RIVERSDAL - NISSAN GARAGE (NEXT TO TOTAL TAKE AWAYS RESTAURANT)
2205/2210 ALBERTINIA - DENNEGEUR (SHELL GARAGE)
2240/2300 MOSSEL BAY - SHELL TRUCKPORT VOORBAAI
2355/2335 GEORGE STATION - INTERCAPE OFFICE, GEORGE STATION, STATION
STREET
2340/2350 GEORGE - SASOL GARAGE,N2, OPPOSITE RADERMACHERS NURSERY
0055/0100 OUDTSHOORN - OXIGIM, QUEENS MALL, VOORTREKKER ROAD.
0240/0245 WILLOWMORE - WILLOMORE HOTEL, DIE HERBERG, KNYSNA STREET
0435/0500 GRAAFF - REINET - GEM ENGEN GARAGE, CHURCH STREET
0630/0635 CRADOCK - STRUWIG MOTORS
0725/0730 TARKASTAD - TARKASTAD CAFE, MAIN ROAD
0815/0820 QUEENSTOWN OFFICE - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF CATHCART AND
GRIFFITH ROAD
0825/0830 QUEENSTOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, NEXT TO SASOL GARAGE IN
CARTHCART ROAD
0910/0915 CATHGART - ROYAL HOTEL, CORNER OF MAIN AND CARNAVON ROAD.
1000/1010 STUTTERHEIM - STUTTERHEIM DELTA (SHELL), CORNER OF MACLEAN
STREET AND HILL
1055/1100 KING WILLIAMS TOWN - RAILWAY STATION, GREY STREET
1150/1155 EAST LONDON STATION - RAILWAY STATION
1215/NONE EAST LONDON - INTERCAPE OFFICE, WINDMILL PARK, MOORE STREET
RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1100 EAST LONDON - INTERCAPE OFFICE, WINDMILL PARK, MOORE STREET
BEACH FRONT
1110/1115 EAST LONDON STATION - RAILWAY STATION
1150/1155 KING WILLIAMS TOWN - RAILWAY STATION, GREY STREET
1220/1225 STUTTERHEIM - STUTTERHEIM DELTA (SHELL), CORNER OF MACLEAN
STREET AND HILL
1255/1300 CATHGART - ROYAL HOTEL, CORNER OF MAIN AND CARNAVON ROAD.
1320/1325 QUEENSTOWN - ENGEN GARAGE, CORNER CATHCART AND GRIFFITH ROAD
1325/1330 QUEENSTOWN OFFICE - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF CATHCART AND
GRIFFITH ROAD
1405/1410 TARKASTAD - TARKASTAD CAFE, MAIN ROAD
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1500/1505 CRADOCK - STRUWIG MOTORS
1640/1700 GRAAFF-REINET - GEM ENGEN GARAGE, CHURCH STREET
1855/1900 WILLOWMORE - WILLOMORE HOTEL, DIE HERBERG, KNYSNA STREET
2040/2045 OUDTSHOORN - OXIGIM, QUEENS MALL, VOORTREKKER ROAD.
2210/2140 GEORGE STATION - INTERCAPE OFFICE, GEORGE STATION, STATION
STREET
2145/2155 GEORGE - SASOL GARAGE, N2, OPPOSITE RADERMACHERS NURSERY
2230/2250 MOSSEL BAY - SHELL TRUCKPORT VOORBAAI
2330/2335 ALBERTINIA - DENNEGEUR (SHELL GARAGE)
0005/0010 RIVERSDAL - NISSAN GARAGE (NEXT TO TOTAL TAKE AWAYS RESTAURANT)
0035/0040 HEIDELBERG - WIMPY, ENGEN GARAGE, N2
0120/0125 SWELLENDAM - SWELLENGREBEL HOTEL / VEGETABLE MARKET,
VOORTREKKER STREET
0215/0235 RIVIERSONDEREND - OVERBERG STAR STOP
0305/0310 CALEDON - LG TRAVEL, DE POSSEL AND JOUBERT STREET
0410/0415 SOMERSET WEST - TOTAL GARAGE, CORNER OF R44 AND GUTSCHE ROAD
0520/0530 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
0500/NONE CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
CAPE TOWN TO BLOEMFONTEIN VIA UPINGTON

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE:
DEPART CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE) VIA HERTZOG BOULEVARD
ONTO N1 TOWARDS BELLVILLE INTERCAPE OFFICE (INTERCAPE OFFICE, MABEL
STREET NR 8, TURN OFF FROM DURBAN ROAD). DEPART FROM BELLVILLE TOWARDS
MALMESBURY(MALMESBURY MOTORS) VIA DURBANVILLE ROAD R302. TAKE R45 TURN
ONTO N7. STAY ON THE N7 AND SERVE TOWNS: R311 TOWARDS MOORREESBURG
(SWARTLAND MOTORS),R366 TOWARDS PIKETBERG (WINKELSHOEK WINE CELLARS, OFF
N7) R44 TOWARDS CITRUSDAL (SONOP MOTORS), CLANWILLIAM (OLD OLIFANTSDAM
MOTEL). R363 TOWARDS KLAWER (ENGEN 1 STOP) DEPART KLAWER VIA VANRHYNSDORP
PASS TO VANRHYNSDORP AND ON R27 TO CALVINIA, BRANDVLEI, KENHARDT, KEIMOES
AND ON THE R64 TOWARDS UPINGTON STOP AT INTERCAPE OFFICE IN LUTZSTREET.
DEPART UPINGTON ON N14 TO OLIFANTSHOEK TURN BACK TO 8385 TO POSTMANSBURG,
BARKLEY WEST, KIMBERLEY(ALTERNATIVE ROUTE FROM UPINGTON VIA N10 TO
GROBLESHOOP TAKE R64 VIA GROBLERSHOOP AND GRIQUATOWN TO KIMBERLEY) TAKE
N8 TO PETRUSBURG AND BLOEMFONTEIN AND BACK TO CAPE TOWN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE. ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND
CONDITIONS AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A
TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN
PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE
PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE
JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER TO DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE ON ANY TRIP 4 HOURS
BEFORE OR AFTER AS STIPULATED ON THE TIME TABLE
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1915 CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
1955/2000 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
2055/2100 MALMESBURY - MALMESBURY MOTORS
2125/2130 MOORREESBURG - SWARTLAND MOTORS
2140/2200 PIKETBERG - WINKELSHOEK WINE CELLARS, OFF N7
2240/2245 CITRUSDAL - SONOP MOTORS
2325/2330 CLANWILLIAM -TOTAL CEDER INN (OLD OLIFANTDAM MOTEL)
0005/0010 KLAWER - ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE
0040/0045 CITRUSDAL - SONOP MOTORS
0200/0215 CALVINIA - JAAGVLAK MOTORS, PAUL KRUGER STREET (TOTAL GARAGE)
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0340/0345 BRANDVLEI - BRANDVLEI MOTORS
0510/0515 KENHARDT - KENHARDT HOTEL
0555/0600 KEIMOES - OASIS KAFEE, 40 MAIN ROAD
0645/NONE UPINGTON - INTERCAPE OFFICE, LUTZ STREET
NONE /0730 UPINGTON - INTERCAPE OFFICE, LUTZ STREET
0920/0925 OLIFANTSHOEK - BP GARAGE CORNER OF WARREN AND VAN RIEBEECK
STREET
1015/1030 POSTMANSBURG - CALTEX GARAGE, MAIN STREET 108
1220/1225 BARKLEY WEST - BARKELEY WEST, TRANSVAAL ROAD
1250/1305 KIMBERLEY - TOURIST INFO CENTRE, BULTFONTEIN AND EERIKA STREET
1400/1405 PERTRUSBURG - INRY MOTORS, SHELL GARAGE MONUMENT STREET
15/00/NONE BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE
RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/0930 BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE
1030/1035 PERTRUSBURG - INRY MOTORS, SHELL GARAGE MONUMENT STREET
1130/1150 KIMBERLEY - TOURIST INFO CENTRE, BULTFONTEIN AND EERIKA STREET
1215/1220 BARKLEY WEST - BARKELEY WEST, TRANSVAAL ROAD
1410/1425 POSTMANSBURG - CALTEX GARAGE, MAIN STREET 108
1515/1520 OLIFANTSHOEK - BP GARAGE CORNER OF WARREN AND VAN RIEBEECK
STREET
1730/NONE UPINGTON - INTERCAPE OFFICE, LUTZ STREET
NONE/1900 UPINGTON - INTERCAPE OFFICE, LUTZ STREET
1940/1945 KEIMOES - OASIS KAFEE, 40 MAIN ROAD
2055/2100 KENHARDT - KENHARDT HOTEL
2225/2230 BRANDVLEI - BRANDVLEI MOTORS
2350/2355 CALVINIA - JAAGVLAK MOTORS, PAUL KRUGER STREET (TOTAL GARAGE)
0130/0135 VANRHYNSDORP - TURCKS MOTORS (SHELL GARAGE)
0155/0210 KLAWER - ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE
0240/0245 CLANWILLIAM - TOTAL CEDER INN (OLD OLIFANTDAM MOTEL)
0310/0315 CITRUSDAL - SONOP MOTORS
0330/0345 PIKETBERG - WINKELSHOEK WINE CELLARS, OFF N7
0410/0415 MOORREESBURG - SWARTLAND MOTORS
0440/0445 MALMESBURY - MALMESBURY MOTORS
0540/0545 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
0615/NONE CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
CAPE TOWN TO PRETORIA VIA UPINGTON

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE:
DEPART CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE) VIA HERTZOG BOULEVARD
ONTO N1 TOWARDS BELLVILLE INTERCAPE OFFICE (INTERCAPE OFFICE, MABEL
STREET NR 8, TURN OFF FROM DURBAN ROAD). DEPART FROM BELLVILLE TOWARDS
MALMESBURY(MALMESBURY MOTORS) VIA DURBANVILLE ROAD R302. TAKE R45 TURN
ONTO N7. STAY ON THE N7 AND SERVE TOWNS: R311 TOWARDS MOORREESBURG
(SWARTLAND MOTORS),R366 TOWARDS PIKETBERG (WINKELSHOEK WINE CELLARS, OFF
N7) R44 TOWARDS CITRUSDAL (SONOP MOTORS), CLANWILLIAM (OLD OLIFANTSDAM
MOTEL). R363 TOWARDS KLAWER (ENGEN 1 STOP) DEPART KLAWER VIA VANRHYNSDORP
PASS TO VANRHYNSDORP.STAY ON N7 TO GARIES AND SPRINGBOK. TURN RIGHT ON
N14 TO UPINGTON VIA AGGENEYS, POFADDER, KAKAMAS AND KEIMOES AND ON THE
R64 TOWARDS UPINGTON.STOP AT INTERCAPE OFFICE IN LUTZSTREET. DEPART
UPINGTON (INTERCAPE OFFICE)VIA R27 AND FOLLOW THE N14 TO OLIFANTSHOEK
(SWANNIES AUTO SPARES), KATHU(KATHU MOTORS), KURUMAN (LEACH PETROL) AND
VRYBURG (STEERS RESTAURANT).TURN LEFT OF N14 ONTO R47 TOWARDS
DELAREYVILLE (SALTY WATERS) THAN FOLLOW R507 AND STOP AT OTTOSDAL
(OTTOSDAL HOTEL). MAKE A RIGHT TURN OFF THE R507
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ONTO R503 TOWARDS KLERKSDORP (FLAMWOOD WALK SHOPPING CENTRE) AND FOLLOW
THE R29 INTO POTCHEFSTROOM (JENNY'S) QUALITY FOODS, POTGIETER STREET) AND
JOHANNESBURG (INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE) TAKE BEN
SCHOEMAN M1 VIA MIDRAND (EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP) TOWARDS PRETORIA
(STATION) AND TO INTERCAPE DEPOT AND BACK TO CAPE TOWN AND RETURN VIA THE
SAME ROUTE AS THE FORWARD JOURNEY.
ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS
AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE
IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE
ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS
PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER
TO DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE ON ANY TRIP 4 HOURS BEFORE OR AFTER AS
STIPULATED ON THE TIME TABLE
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1800 CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
1830/1845 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
1940/1945 MALMESBURY - MALMESBURY MOTORS
2010/2015 MOORREESBURG - SWARTLAND MOTORS
2035/2055 PIKETBERG - WINKELSHOEK WINE CELLARS, OFF N7
2140/2145 CITRUSDAL - SONOP MOTORS
2215/2220 CLANWILLIAM - TOTAL CEDER INN (OLD OLIFANTDAM MOTEL)
2300/2315 KLAWER - ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE
2340/2345 VANRHYNSDORP - TURCKS MOTORS (SHELL GARAGE)
0115/0120 CARIES - N7 TURN OFF
0235/0250 SPRINGBOK - TREK NISSAN NEXT TO ENGEN
0430/0435 POFADDER - POFADDER HOTEL, VOORTREKKER STREET
0555/0600 KAKAMAS - KALAHARI GATEWAY HOTEL, VOORTREKKER STREET
0630/0635 KEIMOES - OASIS CAFE, 40 MAIN ROAD
0700/0800 UPINGTON - INTERCAPE OFFICE, LUTZ STREET
0945/0950 OLIFANTSHOEK - BP GARAGE, CORNER OF WARREN AND VAN RIEBEECK
STREET
1025/1040 KATHU - KATHU MOTORS (SHELL GARAGE)
1115/1125 KURUMAN - LEACH PETROL AND DJS MAIN STREET
1300/1320 VRYBURG - STEERS RESTAURANT
1415/1420 DELAREYVILLE - SALTY WATERS
1500/1505 OTTOSDAL - OTTOSDAL HOTEL
1600/1605 KLERKSDORP - FLAMWOOD WALK SHOPPING CENTRE
1640/1700 POTCHEFSTROOM - JENNYS QUALITY FOODS, POTGIETER STREET
1740/1750 CARLTONVILLE - FOCHVILLE INTERSECTION
1840/1850 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
1915/1920 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
1940/1950 PRETORIA STATION - CORNER OFPAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET,
OFFICE 4, PRETORIA.
2010/NONE PRETORIA DEPOT - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
CLUBVIEW CENTURION
RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/0445 PRETORIA DEPOT - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
CLUBVIEW CENTURION
0520/0530 PRETORIA STATION - CORNER PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET,
OFFICE 4, PRETORIA.
0555/0600 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
0655/0730 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
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0830/0840 CARLTONVILLE - FOCHVILLE INTERSECTION
0920/0935 POTCHEFSTROOM - JENNYS QUALITY FOODS, POTGIETER STREET
1020/1025 KLERKSDORP - FLAMWOOD WALK SHOPPING CENTRE
1120/1125 OTTOSDAL - OTTOSDAL HOTEL
1205/1210 DELAREYVILLE - SALTY WATERS
1310/1325 VRYBURG - STEERS RESTAURANT
1450/1500 KURUMAN - LEACH PETROL AND DJS MAIN STREET
1530/1545 KATHU - KATHU MOTORS (SHELL GARAGE)
1615/1620 OLIFANTSHOEK - BP GARAGE, CORNER OF WARREN AND VAN RIEBEECK
STREET
1800/1900 UPINGTON - INTERCAPE OFFICE, LUTZ STREET
1930/1935 KEIMOES - OASIS CAFE, 40 MAIN ROAD
2005/2010 KAKAMAS - KALAHARI GATEWAY HOTEL, VOORTREKKER STREET
2130/2135 POFADDER - POFADDER HOTEL, VOORTREKKER STREET
2310/2325 SPRINGBOK - TREK NISSAN NEXT TO ENGEN
0045/0050 CARIES - N7 TURN OFF
0220/0225 VANRHYNSDORP - TURCKS MOTORS (SHELL GARAGE)
0245/0300 KLAWER - ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE
0345/0350 CLANWILLIAM - TOTAL CEDER INN (OLD OLIFANTDAM MOTEL)
0420/0425 CITRUSDAL - SONOP MOTORS
0500/0505 PIKETBERG - WINKELSHOEK WINE CELLARS, OFF N7
0530/0535 MOORREESBURG - SWARTLAND MOTORS
0600/0605 MALMESBURY - MALMESBURY MOTORS
0725/0730 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
0645/NONE CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
PRETORIA\JOHANNESBURG - PORT ELIZABETH (VIA GRAHAMSTOWN)

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE:
PRETORIA DEPOT INTERCAPE OFFICE STAAL ROAD (PRETORIA WEST) CENTURION.
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTTER STREET (M2). TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET
INTO PRETORIA STATION, EXIT VIA BOSMAN STREET (M18). TURN LEFT INTO JACOB
MARE STREET (M11) THEN LEFT INTO SCHUBART STREET (R101), CONTINUING ONTO
BEN SCHOEMAN HIGHWAY (N1) TO MIDRAND (CALTEX STAR SHOP). CONTINUE ON BEN
SCHOEMAN HIGHWAY (N1) ONTO DE VILLIERS GRAAFF MORTORWAY (M1). KEEP LEFT
ONTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE (M27) TO JOHANNESBURG STATION. EXITING BACK ONTO DE
VILLIERS GRAAFF MOTORWAY (M1). TURN RIGHT ONTO SOUTHERN BYPASS (N12) AND
CONTINUE TO POTCHEFSTROOM (POTGIETER STEET JENNY'S STOP). CONTINUE ON THE
N12 TO KLERKSDORP, TURN LEFT INTO ANDERSON STREET R30 (KLERKSDORP STOP
PROTEA HOTEL). CONTINUE ON THE R30 TO BOTHAVILLE STOP (SHELL GARAGE ON
THE R30). EXIT VIA R30 TOWARDS WELKOM, TURN LEFT INTO STATE WAY (M4).
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEN STREET TO WELKOM STOP (E.P. BUILDING). EXIT VIA
STATE WAY TURN LEFT ONTO THE R30 TO BLOEMFONTEIN AND CONNECT UP WITH THE
N1 TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, RIGHT IN TO PARPITT AVENUE, RIGHT
INTO A.T HORAK AVENUE AND RIGHT INTO PARK ROAD (BLOEMFONTEIN STOP,
TOURIST CENTER). EXIT VIA CHURCH STREET M30 TO REDDERSBURG WHICH BECOMES
THE N6 AND BECOMES THE MAIN ROAD IN REDDERSBURG (MAIN ROAD STOP). EXIT
VIA THE N6 TO ALIWAL NORTH.ENTER ALIWAL NORTH N6 (SOMERSET STREET
BALMORAL HOTEL STOP). EXIT VIA N6 TO QUEENSTOWN. ENTER QUEENSTOWN,
CATHCART ROAD N6 (SASOL GARAGE STOP). EXIT VIA N6 TURN RIGHT ONTO R67
CONTINUE TO FORT BEAUFORT AT GRAHAMSTOWN STREET(TOTAL GARAGE STOP) EXIT
VIA R67. ENTER GRAHAMSTOWN VIA R67 (BEAUFORT ROAD)TURN RIGHT INTO
BATHURST STREET (CONFERENCE CENTER PASTORAL EDUCATION STOP)
EXIT VIA BEAUFORT STREET TO N2 TURN RIGHT INTO N2 AND THEN RIGHT ONTO
R334.TURN LEFT INTO GRAAFF REINET ROAD AND LEFT INTO CALEDON STREET
(TOTAL CANON HILL GARAGE STOP). EXIT VIA R333 CONNECT WITH R75 TO P.E
CONNECT TO GOVAN MEBKA AVENUE (R102) TURN LEFT INTO DIAZ ROAD, LEFT INTO
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TRICHARDT STREET RIGHT ONTO JOUBERT STREET RIGHT INTO STOREY ROAD
)PERRIDGE VALE STOP). EXIT VIA CAPE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY
TAKE FLEMMING STREET EXIT.CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH UNION STREET (PORT
ELIZABETH STATION STOP).
FORWARD JOURNEY
TIME STOP
NONE/1445 INTERCAPE OFFICE (STAAL ROAD PRETORIA WEST CENTURION)
1500/1515 PRETORIA STATION (CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEILDING STREET
OFFICE 4)
1540/1545 MIDRAND (EGOLI CALTEX STAR SHOP (M71) N1
1630/1700 JOHANNESBURG STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK STATION)
18/45/1900 POTCHEFSTROOM (JENNY'S FOODS, POTGIETER STREET)
1940/1945 KLERKSDORP (PROTEA HOTEL BAREND AND MARGARTHA PRINSLOO STREET)
2050/2055 BOTHA VILLE (SHELL GARAGE ON THE R30)
2150/2155 WELKOM (EP BUILDING 17A BUITEN STREET)
2340/2350 BLOEMFONTEIN (INTERCAPE OFFICE TOURIST CENTER PARK AVENUE)
0030/0035 REDDERSBURG (MAIN ROAD)
0225/0230 ALIWAL NORTH (BALMORAL HOTEL SOMERSET ROAD)
0445/0500 QUEENSTOWN (INTERCAPE OFFICE CATHCART ROAD)
0635/0640 FORT BEAUFORT (TOTAL GARAGE GRAHAMSTOWN ROAD)
0735/0740 GRAHAMSTOWN (CONFERENCE CENTER BATHURST STREET)
0925/0930 UITENHAGE (TOTAL CANNON HILL CALEDON STREET)
1015/1025 PORT ELIZABETH (INTERCAPE OFFICE PERRIDGE VALE CORNER OF NILE
AND STOREY ROAD)
1040/NONE PORT ELIZABETH (INTERCAPE OFFICE CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH
UNION STREET)
RETURN JOURNEY
TIME STOP
NONE/1600 PORT ELIZABETH (INTERCAPE OFFICE CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH
UNION STREET)
1615/1630 PORT ELIZABETH (INTERCAPE OFFICE PERRIDGE VALE CORNER OF NILE
AND STOREY ROAD)
1715/1720 UITENHAGE (TOTAL CANNON HILL CALEDON STREET)
1900/1905 GRAHAMSTOWN (CONFERENCE CENTER BATHURST STREET)
2010/2015 FORT BEAUFORT (TOTAL GARAGE GRAHAMSTOWN ROAD)
2205/2220 QUEENSTOWN (INTERCAPE OFFICE CATHCART ROAD)
0025/0030 ALIWAL NORTH (BALMORAL HOTEL SOMERSET ROAD)
0140/0145 REDDERSBURG (MAIN ROAD)
0250/0300 BLOEMFONTEIN (INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTER, PARK AVENUE)
0455/0500 WELKOM (EP BUILDING 17A BUITEN STREET)
0555/0600 BOTHA VILLE (SHELL GARAGE ON THE R30)
0655/0700 KLERKSDORP (PROTEA HOTEL BAREND AND MARGARTHA PRINSLOO STREET)
0745/0800 POTCHEFSTROOM (JENNY'S FOODS, POTGIETER STREET)
0930/0945 JOHANNESBURG STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK STATION)
1010/1015 MIDRAND (EGOLI CALTEX STAR SHOP (M71) N1
1045/1050 PRETORIA STATION (CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEILDING STREETS
OFFICE 4)
1120/NONE INTERCAPE OFFICE (STAAL ROAD PRETORIA WEST CENTURION)
CAPE TOWN TO PORT ELIZABETH VIA MOSSEL BAY (DAY AND NIGHT SERVICE)

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE:
DEPART CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE) VIA HERTZOG BOULEVARD
ONTO N1 TOWARDS BELLVILLE INTERCAPE OFFICE (INTERCAPE OFFICE, MABEL
STREET NR 8, TURN OFF FROM DURBAN ROAD). TURN BACK TOWARDS N1 TAKE R300
TURN OFF TOWARDS N2. ON THE N2 IN THE DIRECTION OF SOMERSET WEST TOTAL
GARAGE OPPOSITE SOMERSET MALL.ALTERNATIVE ROUTE FROM BELLVILLE STAY ON N1
TOWARDS PAARL (MONUMENT MOTORS) AND THEN VIA STELLENBOSCH (MERRIMAN
AVENUE BUS STOP UNDER FOOT BRIDGE NEAR NEELSIE) TOWARDS SOMERSET WEST VIA
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R44 AND R304 BACK TOWARDS N2 TOWARDS CALEDON (LG TRAVEL, JOUBERT STREET),
STAY ON THE N2 AND STOP AT RIVIERSONDEREND (SHELL ULTRA CITY / CALTEX)
DEPART IN DIRECTION SWELLENDAM TURN LEFT AT R60 AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER STREET AND STOP AT SWELLENGREBEL HOTEL AND BACK ON THE N2
TOWARDS HEIDELBERG VIA BUFFELJAGSRIVIER. TURN LEFT AT R322 AND STOP AT
HEIDELBERG (WIMPY 1STOP)BACK ON THE N2 TOWARDS RIVERSDAL (NISSAN GARAGE
NEXT TO TOTAL TAKE AWAYS),ALBERTINIA (DENNEGEUR /SHELL GARAGE) ON N2 AND
TAKE TURN LEFT ON R102 TOWARDS MOSSEL BAY (SHELL TRUCK PORT VOORBAAI)
DEPART STOP AT MOSSEL BAY TOWARDS GEORGE VIA N2 EN ROUTE R431 TILL YORK
STREET TURN RIGHT AT CJ LANGENHOVEN TOWARDS GEORGE STATION (INTERCAPE
OFFICE / STATION STREET). DEPART GEORGE SASOL GARAGE ON THE N2 VIA KNYSNA
WAY TOWARDS N2 AND STOP AT SEDGEFIELD (HARDWARE AND ELECTRICAL SUPPLIES)
OF THE N2 TAKE WATERFRONT DRIVE TOWARDS KNYSNA WATERFRONT (STATION). MOVE
TOWARDS N2 VIA WATERFRONT DRIVE DIRECTION PLETTENBERG BAY (SHELL ULTRA
CITY AT WHISTLE STOP) STAY ON THE N2 AND STOP AT STORMSRIVER BRIDGE
(TOTAL GARAGE) TURN LEFT OF N2 ONTO ROUTE 665 AND TURN INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD TOWARDS HUMANSDORP (ENGEN 1 STOP) AND JEFFREYS BAY (CALTEX
WAVELANDS, ST FRANCIS STREET). DEPART JEFFREYS BAY IN DIRECTION PORT
ELIZABETH VIA GREAT WEST WAY TAKE CAPE ROAD R102 TURN OFF TOWARDS PORT
ELIZABETH PERRIDGE VALE(INTERCAPE OFFICE) AND MOVE TOWARDS CITY CENTRE
VIA STRAND STREET TOWARDS ALGOA BUS TERMINUS AND STOP AT INTERCAPE OFFICE
AT CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH UNION STREET. FOLLOW THE ROUTE VIA N2
BACK TOWARDS CAPE TOWN.ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO APPLY TO
THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO
ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE.
CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF
REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND
ROUTES TO BE JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER TO DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE ON ANY TRIP
4 HOURS BEFORE OR AFTER AS STIPULATED ON THE
TIME TABLE
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/0600 CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
0625/0635 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
NONE/0545 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)
0625/0630 STELLENBOSCH - MERRIMAN AVENUE BUS STOP UNDER FOOT BRIDGE (NEAR
NEELSIE)
0715/0720 SOMERSET WEST - TOTAL GARAGE, CORNER OF R44 AND GUTSCHE ROAD
(SOMERSET MALL)
0830/0835 CALEDON - LG TRAVEL, DE POSSEL AND JOUBERT STREET
0910/0925 RIVIERSONDEREND - OVERBERG STAR STOP
1000/1005 SWELLENDAM - SWELLENGREBEL HOTEL / VEGETABLE MARKET,
VOORTREKKER STREET
1050/1055 RIVERSDAL - NISSAN GARAGE (NEXT TO TOTAL TAKE AWAYS RESTAURANT)
1155/1210 MOSSEL BAY - SHELL TRUCKPORT VOORBAAI
1310/1240 GEORGE STATION - INTERCAPE OFFICE, GEORGE STATION, STATION
STREET
1250/1255 GEORGE - SASOL GARAGE, N2, OPPOSITE RADERMACHERS NURSERY
1330/1335 SEDGEFIELD - SHELL GARAGE, MAIN ROAD
1410/1415 KNYSNA - WATERFRONT, STATION
1445/1500 PLETTENBERG BAY - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT STEERS
1540/1545 STORMSRIVIER - BRIDGE TOTAL GARAGE
1650/1655 HUMANSDORP - ENGEN 1 STOP, 20 VOORTREKKER ROAD
1705/1710 JEFFREYS BAY - CALTEX WAVELANDS, ST FRANCIS STREET
1805/1815 PORT ELIZABETH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF NILE AND STOREY
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ROAD. (PERRIDGE VALE)
1830/NONE PORT ELIZABETH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH
UNION STREET
RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/0600 PORT ELIZABETH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH
UNION STREET
0610/0630 PORT ELIZABETH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF NILE AND STOREY
ROAD. (PERRIDGE VALE)
0730/0735 JEFFREYS BAY - CALTEX WAVELANDS, ST FRANCIS STREET
0745/0750 HUMANSDORP - ENGEN 1 STOP, 20 VOORTREKKER ROAD
0855/0900 STORMSRIVIER - BRIDGE TOTAL GARAGE
0940/0955 PLETTENBERG BAY - SHELL ULTRA CITY AND STEERS
1025/1030 KNYSNA - WATERFRONT, STATION
1055/1100 SEDGEFIELD - SHELL GARAGE, MAIN ROAD
1155/1125 GEORGE SATION - INTERCAPE OFFICE, GEORGE STATION, STATION
STREET
1135/1140 GEORGE - SASOL GARAGE, N2, OPPOSITE RADERMACHERS NURSERY
1215/1235 MOSSEL BAY - SHELL TRUCK PORT VOORBAAI
1335/1340 RIVERSDAL - NISSAN GARAGE (NEXT TO TOTAL TAKE AWAYS RESTAURANT)
1425/1430 SWELLENDAM - SWELLENGREBEL HOTEL / VEGETABLE MARKET VOORTREKKER
STREET
1510/1525 RIVIERSONDEREND - OVERBERG STAR STOP
1605/1610 CALEDON - LG TRAVEL, DE POSSEL AND JOUBERT STREET
1715/1720 SOMERSET WEST - TOTAL GARAGE, CORNER OF R44 AND GUTSCHE ROAD
(SOMERSET MALL)
1750/1755 STELLENBOSCH - MERRIMAN AVENUE BUS STOP UNDER FOOT BRIDGE (NEAR
NEELSIE)
1835/NONE PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)
1755/1805 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
1830/NONE CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1800 CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
1825/1835 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
NONE/1745 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)
1825/1830 STELLENBOSCH - MERRIMAN AVENUE BUS STOP UNDER FOOT BRIDGE (NEAR
NEELSIE)
1915/1920 SOMERSET WEST - TOTAL GARAGE, CORNER OF R44 AND GUTSCHE ROAD
(SOMERSET MALL)
2030/2035 CALEDON - LG TRAVEL, DE POSSEL AND JOUBERT STREET
2110/2125 RIVIERSONDEREND - OVERBERG STAR STOP
2200/2205 SWELLENDAM - SWELLENGREBEL HOTEL / VEGETABLE MARKET,
VOORTREKKER STREET
2250/2255 RIVERSDAL - NISSAN GARAGE (NEXT TO TOTAL TAKE AWAYS RESTAURANT)
0005/0010 MOSSEL BAY - SHELL TRUCKPORT VOORBAAI
0110/0040 GEORGE STATION - INTERCAPE OFFICE, GEORGE STATION, STATION
STREET
0050/0055 GEORGE - SASOL GARAGE, N2, OPPOSITE RADERMACHERS NURSERY
0130/0135 SEDGEFIELD - SHELL GARAGE, MAIN ROAD
0200/0205 KNYSNA - WATERFRONT, STATION
0240/0245 PLETTENBERG BAY - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT STEERS
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0325/0330 STORMSRIVIER - BRIDGE TOTAL GARAGE
0430/0445 HUMANSDORP - ENGEN 1 STOP, 20 VOORTREKKER ROAD
0505/0510 JEFFREYS BAY - CALTEX WAVELANDS, ST FRANCIS STREET
0605/0615 PORT ELIZABETH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF NILE AND STOREY
ROAD. (PERRIDGE VALE)
0630/0645 PORT ELIZABETH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH
UNION STREET
RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1800 PORT ELIZABETH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH
UNION STREET
1815/1830 PORT ELIZABETH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF NILE AND STOREY
ROAD. (PERRIDGE VALE)
1925/1930 JEFFREYS BAY - CALTEX WAVELANDS, ST FRANCIS STREET
1945/2000 HUMANSDORP - ENGEN 1 STOP, 20 VOORTREKKER ROAD
2055/2100 STORMSRIVIER - BRIDGE TOTAL GARAGE
2140/2145 PLETTENBERG BAY - SHELL ULTRA CITY AND STEERS
2215/2220 KNYSNA - WATERFRONT, STATION
2245/2250 SEDGEFIELD - SHELL GARAGE, MAIN ROAD
2340/2310 GEORGE SATION - INTERCAPE OFFICE, GEORGE STATION, STATION
STREET
2320/2325 GEORGE - SASOL GARAGE, N2, OPPOSITE RADERMACHERS NURSERY
0005/0020 MOSSEL BAY - SHELL TRUCK PORT VOORBAAI
0120/0215 RIVERSDAL - NISSAN GARAGE (NEXT TO TOTAL TAKE AWAYS RESTAURANT)
0220/0225 SWELLENDAM - SWELLENGREBEL HOTEL / VEGETABLE MARKET VOORTREKKER
STREET
0305/0320 RIVIERSONDEREND - OVERBERG STAR STOP
0400/0405 CALEDON - LG TRAVEL, DE POSSEL AND JOUBERT STREET
0505/0510 SOMERSET WEST - TOTAL GARAGE, CORNER OF R44 AND GUTSCHE ROAD
(SOMERSET MALL)
0510/0535 STELLENBOSCH - MERRIMAN AVENUE BUS STOP UNDER FOOT BRIDGE (NEAR
NEELSIE)
0605/NONE PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)
0625/0630 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
0550/NONE CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
CAPE TOWN TO PRETORIA VIA WELKOM

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE:
DEPART CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE) VIA HERTZOG BOULEVARD
ONTO N1 TOWARDS BELLVILLE INTERCAPE OFFICE (INTERCAPE OFFICE, MABEL
STREET NR 8, TURN OFF FROM DURBAN ROAD). MOVE BACK TO THE N1 AND STAY ON
N1 TOWARDS PAARL (MONUMENT MOTORS, SHELL GARAGE), WORCESTER (SHELL ULTRA
CITY), TOUWSRIVIER, LAINGSBURG (SHELL ULTRA CITY), LEEU GAMKA, BEAUFORT
WEST (SWARTBERG N1 STOP) DRIE SUSTERS, RICHMOND (STAR STOP KAROO, CALTEX
GARAGE), HANOVER (POPS CALTEX GARAGE), COLESBERG (MERINO ONE STOP, ENGEN
GARAGE) AND BLOEMFONTEIN (INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE).
DEPART BLOEMFONTEIN BACK TO N1 AND TAKE R30 OFF RAMP VIA BRANDFORT,
THEUNISSEN AND TURN RIGHT AT FOUR WAY CROSSING R710 INTO STATEWAY
TOWARDS WELKOM (EP BUILDING, BUITEN STREET) OR ALTERNATIVELY TAKE R700
(EEUFEES ROAD) VIA BULTFONTEIN TOWARDS WELKOM VIA R710. TAKE R34 TOWARDS
KROONSTAD (SHELL ULTRA CITY) AND FOLLOW N1 TO KROONVAAL TOLL PLAZA,
VANDERBIJLPARK (HABEL MOTORS) AND JOHANNESBURG (INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK
CITY TRANSIT CENTRE) TAKE BEN SCHOEMAN M1 VIA MIDRAND (EGOLI CALTEX STAR
STOP)TOWARDS PRETORIA (STATION) AND TO INTERCAPE DEPOT AND BACK TO CAPE
TOWN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
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ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS
AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE
IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE
ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS
PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER
TO DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE ON ANY TRIP 4 HOURS BEFORE OR AFTER AS
STIPULATED ON THE TIME TABLE
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1730 CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
1800/1815 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
1855/1900 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)
1945/1950 WORCESTER - SHELL ULTRA CITY
2150/2210 LAINGSBURG - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
0035/0040 BEAUFORT WEST - ENGEN GARAGE, SWARTBERG N1 STOP, RICE STREET.
0300/0305 RICHMOND - STAR STOP KAROO (CALTEX GARAGE)
0350/0355 HANOVER - POPS CALTEX GARAGE
0445/0505 COLESBERG - MERINO ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE, N1-HIGHWAY
0730/0750 BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE
0940/0945 WELKOM - EP BUILDING, 17A BUITEN STREET (BEHIND SHOPRITE
CHECKERS)
1035/1040 WELKOM - EP BUILDING, 17A BUITEN STREET (BEHIND SHOPRITE
CHECKERS)
1130/1145 KROONVAAL - ENGEN GARAGE
1215/1220 VANDERBIJLPARK - HABEL MOTORS, MAIN BARRAGE ROAD. (SHELL
GARAGE)
1320/1335 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
1400/1405 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
1430/1435 PRETORIA - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET, OFFICE
4, PRETORIA STATION
1500/NONE PRETORIA - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD. (BEHIND
SHELL), CLUBVIEW CENTURION
RETURN JOURNEY:
NONE/1530 PRETORIA - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNES ROAD. (BEHIND SHELL),
CLUBVIEW CENTURION
1555/1615 PRETORIA - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET, OFFICE
4, PRETORIA STATION
1635/1640 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
1720/1745 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
1845/1850 VANDERBIJLPARK - HABEL MOTORS, MAIN BARRAGE ROAD. (SHELL
GARAGE)
1910/1930 KROONVAAL - ENGEN GARAGE
2030/2035 KROONSTAD - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
2130/2135 WELKOM - EP BUILDING, 17A BUITEN STREET (BEHIND SHOPRITE
CHECKERS)
2330/2340 BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE.
0200/0215 COLESBERG - MERINO ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE, N1-HIGHWAY
0305/0310 HANOVER - POPS CALTEX GARAGE
0355/0400 RICHMOND - STAR STOP KAROO (CALTEX GARAGE)
0600/0605 BEAUFORT WEST - ENGEN GARAGE, SWARTBERG N1 STOP, RICE STREET.
0830/0850 LAINGSBURG - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
1050/1055 WORCESTER - SHELL ULTRA CITY
1140/1145 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
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(SHELL GARAGE)
1230/1245 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
1315/NONE CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
EAST LONDON TO PRETORIA

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE:
DEPART EAST LONDON (INTERCAPE OFFICE, MARINE PARADE DRIVE) TO EAST LONDON
RAILWAY STATION TAKE R72 NORTH EAST EXPRESSWAY TO JOIN N6 AND SERVE ALL
TOWNS ON THE N6 VIA KING WILLIAMS TOWN, STUTTERHEIM, CATHGART,
QUEENSTOWN,JAMESTOWN, ALIWAL NORTH, ROUXVILLE, SMITHFIELD, REDDERSBURG UP
TO AND INCLUDING BLOEMFONTEIN (INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK
AVENUE).DEPART BLOEMFONTEIN BACK TO N1 TOWARDS KROONSTAD (SHELL ULTRA
CITY) VIA WINBURG,VENTERSBURG FOLLOW N1 TO KROONVAAL TOLL PLAZA,
VANDERBIJLPARK(HABEL MOTORS) AND JOHANNESBURG (INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK
CITY TRANSIT CENTRE) TAKE TAKE BEN SCHOEMAN M1 VIA MIDRAND (EGOLI CALTEX
STAR STOP)TOWARDS PRETORIA (STATION) TO INTERCAPE DEPOT AND BACK TO EAST
LONDON VIA THE SAME ROUTE.ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO APPLY
TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED
TO ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC
ROUTE. CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF
REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND
ROUTES TO BE JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER TO DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE ON ANY TRIP
4 HOURS BEFORE OR AFTER AS STIPULATED ON THE TIME TABLE
FOWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1530 EAST LONDON - INTERCAPE OFFICE, WINDMILL PARK, MOORE STREET
BEACH FRONT
1540/1545 EAST LONDON STATION - RAILWAY STATION
1625/1635 KING WILLIAMS TOWN - RAILWAY STATION, GREY STREET
1705/1710 STUTTERHEIM - STUTTERHEIM DELTA (SHELL), CORNER OF MACLEAN
STREET AND HILL
1750/1755 CATHGART - ROYAL HOTEL, CORNER OF MAIN AND CARNAVON ROAD.
1840/1900 QUEENSTOWN OFFICE - INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF CATHCART AND
GRIFFITH ROAD
2025/2030 JAMESTOWN - IMPALA RESTAURANT
2110/2115 ALIWAL NORTH - BALMORAL HOTEL, SOMERSET ROAD
2140/2145 ROUXVILLE - MAGOGOS PLACE, MAIN STREET
2215/2220 SMITHFIELD - CALTEX GARAGE, MAIN STREET
2305/2310 REDDERSBURG - MAIN ROAD
0005/0010 BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE.
0155/0200 WELKOM - EP BUILDING, 17A BUITEN STREET (BEHIND SHOPRITE
CHECKERS)
0310/0315 KROONSTAD - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
0355/0415 KROONVAAL - ENGEN GARAGE
0440/0445 VANDERBIJLPARK - HABEL MOTORS, MAIN BARRAGE ROAD. (SHELL
GARAGE)
0540/0545 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
0615/0620 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
0650/0700 PRETORIA - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET, OFFICE
4, PRETORIA STATION
0730/NONE PRETORIA - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD (BEHIND
SHELL), CLUBVIEW CENTURION
RETURN JOURNEY:
NONE/1600 PRETORIA-INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, CLUBVIEW
CENTURION

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
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1630/1700 PRETORIA - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET, OFFICE
4, PRETORIA STATION
1730/1735 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71 )N1
1810/1830 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
1925/1935 VANDERBIJLPARK - HABEL MOTORS, MAIN BARRAGE ROAD. (SHELL
GARAGE)
2010/2025 KROONVAAL - ENGEN GARAGE
2105/2110 KROONSTAD - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
2220/2225 WELKOM - EP BUILDING, 17A BUITEN STREET (BEHIND SHOPRITE
CHECKERS)
0010/0030 BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE.
0110/0115 REDDERSBURG - MAIN ROAD
0200/0205 SMITHFIELD - CALTEX GARAGE, MAIN STREET
0235/0240 ROUXVILLE - MAGOGOS PLACE, MAIN STREET
0305/0310 ALIWAL NORTH - BALMORAL HOTEL, SOMERSET ROAD
0350/0355 JAMESTOWN - IMPALA RESTAURANT
0625/0630 CATHGART - ROYAL HOTEL, CORNER OF MAIN AND CARNAVON ROAD.
0710/0715 STUTTERHEIM - STUTTERHEIM DELTA (SHELL), CORNER OF MACLEAN
STREET AND HILL
0815/0820 KING WILLIAMS TOWN - RAILWAY STATION, GREY STREET
0900/0910 EAST LONDON STATION - RAILWAY STATION
0930/NONE EAST LONDON - INTERCAPE OFFICE, WINDMILL PARK, MOORE STREET
CAPE TOWN VIA OUDSHOORN TO UMTATA

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE
DEPART CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE) VIA HERTZOG BOULEVARD
ONTO N1 TOWARDS BELLVILLE INTERCAPE OFFICE (INTERCAPE OFFICE, MABEL
STREET NR 8, TURN OFF FROM DURBAN ROAD).MOVE BACK TO THE N1 AND STAY ON
N1 TOWARDS PAARL (MONUMENT MOTORS, SHELL GARAGE), WORCESTER (SHELL ULTRA
CITY) TURN INTO RABIE AVENUE (R60), LEFT IN DURBAN STREET(R43), RIGHT
INTO ROBERTSON ROAD FOLLOW R60 ROBERTSON, ASHTON, SWELLENDAM, TAKE R324
TURNOFF TO SUURBRAAK TURN RIGHT ONTO R62 VIA BARRYDALE, LADISMITH,
CALITSDORP TO OUDTSHOORN (OXIGIM, QUEENS MALL). DEPART OUDTSHOORN ON THE
R29 (N12) TO DE RUST AND THEN R541 TILL R339 TOWARDS UNIONDALE, FOLLOW N9
TO WILLOWMORE(WILLOWMORE HOTEL),ABERDEEN, GRAAFF-REINET (GEM ENGEN
GARAGE) STAY ON N9 TILL R61 AND TURN RIGHT TOWARDS CRADOCK (STRUWIG
MOTORS) AND TARKASTAD(TARKASTAD CAFÉ, MAIN ROAD). AT CROSSING OF R61 AND
N6 TURN RIGHT TOWARDSQUEENSTOWN (INTERCAPE OFFICE). DEPART
QUEENSTOWN(ENGEN GARAGE, CORNER OF CATHCART AND GRIFFITH ROAD) STAY ON N6
TAKE R61 TURNOFF TO BHOLOTHWA, ST MARKS, QAMATA, COFINVABA TAKE R409
FORTI, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE TAKE N2 LEFT TO BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA TO UMTATA.
ALTERNATIVELY FROM COFINVABA TAKE R409 TURNOFF TO TSOMO, NQAMAKWE TAKE N2
LEFT TO BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA TO UMTATA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS
AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE
IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE
ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS
PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER
TO DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE ON ANY TRIP 4 HOURS BEFORE OR AFTER AS
STIPULATED ON THE TIME TABLE
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1600 CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION
1630/1640 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
1725/1730 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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1815/1830 WORCESTER - SHELL ULTRA CITY
1935/1940 ROBERTSON - ROBERTSON SAPS CORNER OF VOORTREKKER AVENUE AND
BARRY STREET
2000/2005 ASHTON - TOTAL ASHTON R60 MAIN ROAD
2055/2100 SWELLENDAM - SWELLENGREBEL HOTEL / VEGETABLE MARKET,
VOORTREKKER STREET
2140/2145 BARRYDALE - CALTEX GARAGE R62 MAIN ROAD
2250/2255 LADISMITH - CALTEX LADISMITH, SOUTH STREET R62
2335/2355 CALITSDORP - SHELL CALITZDORP
0055/0100 OUDTSHOORN - OXIGIM, QUEENS MALL, VOORTREKKER ROAD
0240/0245 WILLOWMORE - WILLOMORE HOTEL, DIE HERBERG, KNYSNA STREET
0355/0400 ABERDEEN - SAPS ANDRIES PRETORIUS STREET
0435/0500 GRAAFF-REINET - GEM ENGEN GARAGE, CHURCH STREET
0630/0630 CRADOCK - STRUWIG MOTORS
0725/0730 TARKASTAD - TARKASTAD CAFE, MAIN ROAD
0820/0830 QUEENSTOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, NEXT TO SASOL GARAGE IN
CARTHCART ROAD
0915/0920 ST MARKS - TOTAL GARAGE
0940/0945 COFIMVABA - MAIN ROAD CORNER OF R61
1010/1015 TSOMO - MAIN ROAD R409
1040/1045 NQAMAKWE - MAIN ROAD R409
1110/1115 BUTTERWORTH - SASOL GARAGE, MAIN STREET
1135/1140 IDUTYWA - BP GARAGE, MAIN ROAD
1255/1300 UMTATA - SHELL ULTRA CITY, N2 HIGHWAY AT WHISTLE STOP
1315/NONE UMTATA (CBD) -SASOL GARAGE, CORNER OF SUTHERLAND AND CHATTAM
STREET, OPPOSITE THE CIRCUS TRIANGLE MALL
RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1030 UMTATA (CBD) -SASOL GARAGE, CORNER OF SUTHERLAND AND CHATTAM
STREET, OPPOSITE THE CIRCUS TRIANGLE MALL
1045/1050 UMTATA - SHELL ULTRA CITY, N2 HIGHWAY AT WHISTLE STOP
1210/1215 IDUTYWA - BP GARAGE, MAIN ROAD
1240/1245 BUTTERWORTH - SASOL GARAGE, MAIN STREET
1315/1320 NQAMAKWE - MAIN ROAD R409
1350/1355 TSOMO - MAIN ROAD R409
1420/1425 COFIMVABA - MAIN ROAD CORNER OF R61
1445/1450 ST MARKS - TOTAL GARAGE
1530/1545 QUEENSTOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, NEXT TO SASOL GARAGE IN
CARTHCART ROAD
1645/1650 TARKASTAD - TARKASTAD CAFE, MAIN ROAD
1745/1750 CRADOCK - STRUWIG MOTORS
1915/1940 GRAAFF-REINET - GEM ENGEN GARAGE, CHURCH STREET
2010/2015 ABERDEEN - SAPS ANDRIES PRETORIUS STREET
2200/2205 WILLOWMORE - WILLOMORE HOTEL, DIE HERBERG, KNYSNA STREET
2350/2355 OUDTSHOORN - OXIGIM, QUEENS MALL, VOORTREKKER ROAD
0055/0100 CALITSDORP - SHELL CALITZDORP
0155/0200 LADISMITH - CALTEX LADISMITH, SOUTH STREET R62
0310/0315 BARRYDALE - CALTEX GARAGE R62 MAIN ROAD
0400/0405 SWELLENDAM - SWELLENGREBEL HOTEL / VEGETABLE MARKET,
VOORTREKKER STREET
0450/0455 ASHTON - TOTAL ASHTON R60 MAIN ROAD
0515/0520 ROBERTSON - ROBERTSON SAPS CORNER OF VOORTREKKER AVENUE AND
BARRY STREET
0620/0645 WORCESTER - SHELL ULTRA CITY
0725/0730 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)
0820/0825 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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0845/NONE CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
CAPE TOWN TO PRETORIA VIA DRIE SUSTERS

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE
DEPART CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE) VIA HERTZOG BOULEVARD
ONTO N1 TOWARDS BELLVILLE INTERCAPE OFFICE (INTERCAPE OFFICE, MABEL
STREET NR 8, TURN OFF FROM DURBAN ROAD). MOVE BACK TO THE N1 AND STAY ON
N1 TOWARDS PAARL (MONUMENT MOTORS, SHELL GARAGE), WORCESTER (SHELL ULTRA
CITY), TOUWSRIVIER, LAINGSBURG (SHELL ULTRA CITY), LEEU GAMKA, BEAUFORT
WEST (SWARTBERG N1 STOP) DRIE SUSTERS AND TAKE N12 TURN OFF TO VICTORIA
WEST. STAY ON N12 VIA BRITSTOWN TO KIMBERLEY (INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST
INFO CENTRE) DEPART VIA BULTFONTEIN WAY INTO TRANSVAAL ROAD TO
WOLMARANSSTAD AND TAKE R29 OFF RAMP TOWARDS KLERKSDORP (FLAMWOOD WALK
SHOPPING CENTRE) AND FOLLOW THE R29 INTO POTCHEFSTROOM(JENNY'S) QUALITY
FOODS, POTGIETER STREET) AND JOHANNESBURG (INTERCAPE
OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE) TAKE BEN SCHOEMAN M1 VIA MIDRAND (EGOLI
CALTEX STAR STOP) TOWARDS PRETORIA (STATION) AND TO INTERCAPE DEPOT AND
BACK TO CAPE TOWN VIA THE SAME ROUTE ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED
TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS
NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE
SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE
TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL
TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER TO DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE
ON ANY TRIP 4 HOURS BEFORE OR AFTER AS STIPULATED ON THE TIME TABLE
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/2000 CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
2025/2030 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
2055/2100 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)
2140/2145 WORCESTER - SHELL ULTRA CITY
2240/2245 TOUWSRIVIER - BP SERVICE STATION, KOM KYK MOTORS
2345/2350 LAINGSBURG - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
0215/0220 BEAUFORT WEST - ENGEN GARAGE, SWARTBERG N1 STOP, RICE STREET.
0315/0320 THREE SISTERS - SHELL ULTRA CITY
0355/0400 VICTORIA WEST - N12 MINI MARKET
0455/0500 BRITSTOWN - SHELL GARAGE, 22 MARK STREET
0610/0615 HOPE TOWN - RADNOR HOTEL
0755/0800 KIMBERLEY (CBD) -TOURISM INFO CENTRE, CORNER OF BULTFONTEIN AND
EURIKA STREET
0825/0830 KIMBERLEY - ULTRA CITY, TRANSVAAL ROAD
0925/0930 WARRENTON - LIBRARY
0955/1000 CHRISTIANA - PRETORIUS STREET
1025/1030 BLOEMHOF - EXCEL TOPSTOP GARAGE, PRINCE STREET
1110/1115 WOLMARANSSTAD - ENGEN GARAGE, WIMPY
1210/1215 KLERKSDORP - FLAMWOOD WALK SHOPPING CENTRE
1310/1315 POTCHEFSTROOM - JENNYS QUALITY FOODS, POTGIETER STREET
1455/1500 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
1525/1530 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
1555/1600 PRETORIA - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET, OFFICE
4, PRETORIA STATION
1630/NONE PRETORIA - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD. (BEHIND
SHELL), CLUBVIEW CENTURION
RETURN JOURNEY:

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

STAATSKOERANT, 30 APRIL 2015 No. 38739 399



TIME STOP
NONE/1045 PRETORIA - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD. (BEHIND
SHELL), CLUBVIEW CENTURION
1155/1200 PRETORIA - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET OFFICE 4,
PRETORIA STATION
1210/1215 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
1255/1300 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
1440/1445 POTCHEFSTROOM - JENNYS QUALITY FOODS, POTGIETER STREET
1540/1545 KLERKSDORP - FLAMWOOD WALK SHOPPING CENTRE
1625/1630 WOLMARANSSTAD - ENGEN GARAGE, WIMPY
1710/1715 BLOEMHOF - EXCEL TOPSTOP GARAGE, PRINCE STREET
1740/1745 CHRISTIANA - PRETORIUS STREET
1810/1815 WARRENTON - LIBRARY
1910/1915 KIMBERLEY - ULTRA CITY, TRANSVAAL ROAD
1940/1945 KIMBERLEY (CBD) -TOURISM INFO CENTRE, CORNER OF BULTFONTEIN AND
EURIKA STRAAT
2125/2130 HOPE TOWN - RADNOR HOTEL
2240/2245 BRITSTOWN - SHELL GARAGE, 22 MARK STREET
2340/2345 VICTORIA WEST - N12 MINI MARKET
0020/0025 THREE SISTERS - SHELL ULTRA CITY
0120/0125 BEAUFORT WEST - ENGEN GARAGE, SWARTBERG N1 STOP, RICE STREET.
0350/0355 LAINGSBURG - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
0455/0500 TOUWSRIVIER - BP SERVICE STATION, KOM KYK MOTORS
0555/0600 WORCESTER - SHELL ULTRA CITY
0640/0645 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)
0740/0745 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
0815/NONE CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION / TOURIST
INFORMATION
PORT ELIZABETH TO JOHANNESBURG/ PRETORIA

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE:
DEPART PORT ELIZABETH (INTERCAPE OFFICE, CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH
UNION STREET (CITY CENTRE) TURN RIGHT AT ROBOT INTO STRAND STREET IN
DIRECTION M4 HIGHWAY, TURN RIGHT ON M4 HIGHWAY TAKE MOUNT ROAD AND CAPE
ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT ROCHELLE AVENUE TO STOREY ROAD, INTERCAPE OFFICE
(CORNER OF NILE AND STOREY) MOVE IN THE DIRECTION OF LANGENHOVEN WAY TILL
KEMPSTON WAY UP TO UITENHAGE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO UITENHAGE WAY TILL
CALEDON ROAD AND STOP AT VAN VUUREN MOTORS. DEPART IN THE DIRECTION OF N2
AND TURN AT THE N2 AND N10 CROSSING ONTO THE N10 VIA PATTERSON,
COOKHOUSE, CRADOCK, AND MIDDELBURG TAKE N9 TO COLESBERG (MERINO ONE STOP,
ENGEN GARAGE), TURN ONTO N1 TOWARDS BLOEMFONTEIN (INTERCAPE OFFICE,
TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE).DEPART BLOEMFONTEIN BACK TO N1 AND TAKE R30
OFF RAMP VIA BRANDFORT,THEUNISSEN AND TURN RIGHT AT FOUR WAY CROSSING
R710 INTO STATEWAY TOWARDS WELKOM (EP BUILDING, BUITEN STREET) OR
ALTERNATIVELY TAKE R700 (EEUFEES ROAD) VIA BULTFONTEIN TOWARDS WELKOM VIA
R710. TAKE R34 TOWARDS KROONSTAD(SHELL ULTRA CITY) AND FOLLOW N1 TO
KROONVAAL TOLL PLAZA, VANDERBIJLPARK(HABEL MOTORS) AND JOHANNESBURG
(INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE) TAKE BEN SCHOEMAN M1 VIA
MIDRAND (EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP) TOWARDS PRETORIA (STATION) AND TO
INTERCAPE DEPOT AND BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE
CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT
HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS
ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE
MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER TO
DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE ON ANY TRIP 4 HOURS BEFORE OR AFTER AS STIPULATED
ON THE TIME TABLE
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1700 PORT ELIZABETH - CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH UNION STREET
1715/1730 PORT ELIZABETH (PER) - CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH UNION
STREET
1810/1815 UITENHAGE - TOTAL CANNON HILL, 62 CALEDON STREET (TOTAL GARAGE)
2030/2035 COOKHOUSE - SUBWAY SERVICE STATION
2135/2150 CRADOCK - STRUWIG MOTORS
2255/2300 MIDDELBURG - (CAPE) VOLKSTAD MOTORS,EXCEL GARAGE , MEINTJIES
STREET
0005/0015 COLESBERG - MERINO ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE, N1-HIGHWAY
0240/0245 BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE.
0425/0430 WELKOM - EP BUILDING, 17A BUITEN STREET (BEHIND SHOPRITE
CHECKERS)
0530/0535 KROONSTAD - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
0625/0640 KROONVAAL - ENGEN GARAGE
0710/0715 VANDERBIJLPARK - HABEL MOTORS, MAIN BARRAGE ROAD. (SHELL
GARAGE)
0810/0815 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
0840/0845 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
0910/0915 PRETORIA - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET, OFFICE
4, PRETORIA STATION
0945/NONE PRETORIA - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, CLUBVIEW
CENTURION
RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1345 PRETORIA - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, CLUBVIEW
CENTURION
1400/1430 PRETORIA - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET, OFFICE
4, PRETORIA STATION
1440/1445 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
1515/1600 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
1650/1700 VANDERBIJLPARK - HABEL MOTORS, MAIN BARRAGE ROAD. (SHELL
GARAGE)
1750/1805 KROONVAAL - ENGEN GARAGE
1855/1900 KROONSTAD - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
1955/2000 WELKOM - EP BUILDING, 17A BUITEN STREET (BEHIND SHOPRITE
CHECKERS)
2150/2200 BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE.
0030/0045 COLESBERG - MERINO ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE, N1-HIGHWAY
0145/0150 MIDDELBURG - VOLKSTAD MOTORS, EXCEL GARAGE , MEINTJIES STREET
0255/0300 CRADOCK - STRUWIG MOTORS
0355/0400 COOKHOUSE - SUBWAY SERVICE STATION
0600/0605 UITENHAGE - TOTAL CANNON HILL, 62 CALEDON STREET (TOTAL GARAGE)
0655/0705 PORT ELIZABETH (PER) - CORNER OF FLEMMING AND NORTH UNION
STREET
0730/NONE PORT ELIZABETH - CORNER FLEMMING AND NORTH UNION STREET
DURBAN - JOHANNESBURG - PRETORIA

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE:
DEPART FROM DURBAN FROM INTERCAPE OFFICE AT DURBAN STATION/BEACH FRONT
FOLLOW N3 VIA PIETERMARITZBURG, HOWICK, ESTCOURT, LADYSMITH AND VAN
RHEENEN TO MOUNT ROSE. TURN LEFT ON R49 TO HARRISMITH AND BACK ON R49

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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TOWARDS N3 AND FOLLOW ROUTE TO JOHANNESBURG VIA WARDEN, VILLIERS AND
HEIDELBERG.DEPART JOHANNESBURG VIA N1 NORTHBOUND ON BEN SCHOEMAN TO
PRETORIA(INTERCAPE OFFICE) AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE AS THE FORWARD
JOURNEY.ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE TERMS AND
CONDITIONS AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO ARRANGE A
TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE. CERTAIN
PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF REQUIRED. THE
PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND ROUTES TO BE
JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER TO DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE ON ANY TRIP 4 HOURS
BEFORE OR AFTER AS STIPULATED ON THE TIME TABLE
DAY BUS - FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/0515 PRETORIA DEPOT - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD.
CLUBVIEW CENTURION
0555/0600 PRETORIA STATION - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET,
OFFICE 4.
0625/0630 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71 )N1
0800/0830 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
0910/0915 HEIDELBERG - CORNER MOTORS, CORNER OF SCHOEMAN AND OLD DURBAN
ROAD (BP GARAGE)
1125/1130 HARRISMITH - SHELL GARAGE, PARKING IN FRONT OF FLATS, MCHECKNIE
STREET
1145/1230 SWINBURNE - MONTROSE SHELL ULTRA CITY
1340/1345 ESTCOURT - MIDWAY CALTEX SERVICE STATION
1440/1445 PIETERMARITZBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, BURGER STREET (OPPOSITE
MCDONALDS)
1605/1610 DURBAN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MOTORCOACH TERMINAL, DURBAN STATION
1645/NONE DURBAN BEACH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MARINE PARADE DRIVE, TROPICANA
HOTEL
DAY BUS - RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/0730 DURBAN BEACH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MARINE PARADE DRIVE, TROPICANA
HOTEL
0800/0830 DURBAN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MOTORCOACH TERMINAL, DURBAN STATION
0930/0940 PIETERMARITZBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, BURGER STREET (OPPOSITE
MCDONALDS)
1055/1100 ESTCOURT - MIDWAY CALTEX SERVICE STATION
1215/1230 SWINBURNE - MONTROSE SHELL ULTRA CITY
1245/1250 HARRISMITH - SHELL GARAGE, PARKING AREA IN FRONT OF FLATS,
MCHECKNIE STREET
1525/1530 HEIDELBERG - CORNER MOTORS, CORNER OF SCHOEMAN AND OLD DURBAN
ROAD (BP GARAGE)
1610/1615 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
1640/1645 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
1710/1715 PRETORIA STATION - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET,
OFFICE 4, PRETORIA STATION
1745/NONE PRETORIA DEPOT - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD.
CLUBVIEW CENTURION
MIDDAY BUS - FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/0845 PRETORIA DEPOT - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
CLUBVIEW CENTURION
0925/0930 PRETORIA STATION - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET,
OFFICE 4, PRETORIA
1030/1100 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
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1410/1415 SWINBURNE - MONTROSE SHELL ULTRA CITY
1640/1645 PIETERMARITZBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, BURGER STREET (OPPOSITE
MCDONALDS)
1740/1745 DURBAN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MOTORCOACH TERMINAL, DURBAN STATION
1815/NONE DURBAN BEACH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MARINE PARADE DRIVE, TROPICANA
HOTEL
MIDDAY BUS - RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1000 DURBAN BEACH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MARINE PARADE DRIVE, TROPICANA
HOTEL
1050/1100 DURBAN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MOTORCOACH TERMINAL, DURBAN STATION
1200/1210 PIETERMARITZBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, BURGER STREET (OPPOSITE
MCDONALDS)
1415/1430 SWINBURNE - MONTROSE SHELL ULTRA CITY
1740/1745 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
1810/1815 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
1840/1845 PRETORIA STATION - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET,
OFFICE 4, PETRORIA
1915/NONE PRETORIA DEPOT - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
CLUBVIEW CENTURION
NIGHT BUS - FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1945 PRETORIA DEPOT - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JNB RD, CLUBVIEW
CENTURION
2000/2030 PRETORIA STATION - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET,
OFFICE 4, PRETORIA
2040/2045 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71 N1
2155/2200 JOHANNESBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
0125/0145 SWINBURNE - MONTROSE SHELL ULTRA CITY
0415/0420 PIETERMARITZBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, BURGER STREET (OPPOSITE
MCDONALDS)
0540/0545 DURBAN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MOTORCOACH TERMINAL, DURBAN STATION
0615/NONE DURBAN BEACH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MARINE PARADE DRIVE, TROPICANA
HOTEL
NIGHT BUS - RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/2100 DURBAN BEACH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MARINE PARADE DRIVE, TROPICANA
HOTEL
2115/2200 DURBAN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MOTORCOACH TERMINAL, DURBAN STATION
2300/2310 PIETERMARITZBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, BURGER STREET (OPPOSITE
MCDONALDS)
0140/0200 SWINBURNE - MONTROSE SHELL ULTRA CITY
0540/0545 JOHANNESBURG- INTERCAPE OFFICE, PARK CITY TRANSIT CENTRE,
JOHANNESBURG STATION
0610/0615 MIDRAND - EGOLI CALTEX STAR STOP (M71) N1
0640/0645 PRETORIA STATION - CORNER OF PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREET,
OFFICE 4, PRETORIA
0715/NONE PRETORIA DEPOT - INTERCAPE OFFICE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
CLUBVIEW CENTURION
CAPE TOWN TO DURBAN VIA BLOEMFONTEIN

PASSENGERS WITH THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE:
DEPART CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION (INTERCAPE OFFICE) VIA HERTZOG BOULEVARD
ONTO N1 TOWARDS BELLVILLE INTERCAPE OFFICE (INTERCAPE OFFICE, MABEL
STREET NR 8, TURN OFF FROM DURBAN ROAD). MOVE BACK TO THE N1 AND STAY ON
N1 TOWARDS PAARL (MONUMENT MOTORS, SHELL GARAGE), WORCESTER (SHELL ULTRA
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CITY), TOUWSRIVIER, LAINGSBURG (SHELL ULTRA CITY), LEEU GAMKA, BEAUFORT
WEST (SWARTBERG N1 STOP) DRIE SUSTERS, RICHMOND (STAR STOP KAROO, CALTEX
GARAGE), HANOVER (POPS CALTEX GARAGE), COLESBERG (MERINO ONE STOP, ENGEN
GARAGE) AND BLOEMFONTEIN (INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE)
FROM BLOEMFONTEIN FOLLOW N8 VIA BOTSHABELO, THABA NCHU AND MASERU TAKE
R26 VIA LADY BRANDT, CLOCOLAN, FICKSBURG, FOURIESBURG AND BETHLEHEM
CONNECT TO N5 KESTEL TAKE R57 TO PHITHADITSJHABA (QUA QUA) AND R712 AND
N5 TO HARRISMITH AND CONNECT ON N3 VIA MONT ROSE AND PIETERMARITZBURG TO
DURBAN AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE. ALTERNATIVELY FROM BLOEMFONTEIN
FOLLOW N1 TO WINBURG TURN ON R49 VIA SENEKAL, BETHLEHEM AND HARRISMITH
AND CONNECT ON N3 VIA MONT ROSE AND PIETERMARITZBURG TO DURBAN AND RETURN
VIA THE SAME ROUTE.ROUTES THROUGH A TOWN MAY BE CHANGED TO APPLY TO THE
TERMS AND CONDITIONS AUTHORITIES. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS NOT OBLIGED TO
ARRANGE A TRIP IF THERE IS NO CONFIRMED BOOKINGS ON THE SPECIFIC ROUTE.
CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE ROUTE OR THE WHOLE ROUTE MAY BE TAKEN IF
REQUIRED. THE PERMIT HOLDER IS PERMITTED TO CO-ORDINATE ALL TRIPS AND
ROUTES TO BE JOINED. PERMIT HOLDER TO DEVIATE FROM TIME TABLE ON ANY TRIP
4 HOURS BEFORE OR AFTER AS STIPULATED ON THE TIME TABLE
FORWARD JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/1730 CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY
1800/1815 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
1855/1900 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, C/O SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET (SHELL
GARAGE)
1945/1955 WORCESTER - SHELL ULTRA CITY
20150/2210 LAINGSBURG - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
0035/0040 BEAUFORT WEST - ENGEN GARAGE, SWARTBERG N1 STOP, RICE STREET
0300/0305 RICHMOND - STAR STOP KAROO (CALTEX GARAGE)
0350/0355 HANOVER - POPS CALTEX GARAGE
0445/0505 COLESBERG - MERINO ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE, N1-HIGHWAY
0730/0800 BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE
0840/0845 BOTSHABELO - TSHELA FILLING STATION, 658 MAIN ROAD
0855/0900 THABA NCHU - THABA NCHU MOTORS, N8 HIGHWAY CORNER OF THABA NSHU
AND DE WETSDORP TURN OFF
0945/0950 MASERU - MASERU BRIDGE SOUTH AFRICAN SIDE, BORDER BOX GARAGE
1000/1005 LADYBRAND - SENTRAAL MOTORS, PIET RETIEF STREET (SHELL GARAGE)
1100/1105 FICKSBURG - EXEL GARAGE, INDUSTRIAL ROAD (NEXT TO JOHNNYS
TAKEAWAY)
1200/1205 BETHLEHEM - WIMPY BAR, CORNER OF MULLER AND HOSPITAL STREET
1305/1310 PHITHADITSJHABA (QUA QUA) - SEDIBENG SERVICE STATION, CORNER OF
WESSEL AND MOTA STREET
1400/1410 HARRISMITH - SHELL GARAGE, PARKING AREA IN FRONT OF FLATS,
MCHECKNIE STREET
1435/1500 SWINBURNE - MONTROSE SHELL ULTRA CITY
1555/1600 ESTCOURT - MIDWAY CALTEX SERVICE STATION
1715/1720 PIETERMARITZBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, BURGER STREET (OPPOSITE
MCDONALDS)
1820/1825 DURBAN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MOTORCOACH TERMINAL, DURBAN STATION
1900/ NONE DURBAN BEACH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MARINE PARADE DRIVE,
TROPICANA
HOTEL
RETURN JOURNEY:
TIME STOP
NONE/0930 DURBAN BEACH - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MARINE PARADE DRIVE, TROPICANA
HOTEL
0945/1000 DURBAN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, MOTORCOACH TERMINAL, DURBAN STATION
1110/1115 PIETERMARITZBURG - INTERCAPE OFFICE, BURGER STREET (OPPOSITE
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MCDONALDS)
1230/1235 ESTCOURT - MIDWAY CALTEX SERVICE STATION
1340/1410 SWINBURNE - MONTROSE SHELL ULTRA CITY
1435/1440 HARRISMITH - SHELL GARAGE, PARKING AREA IN FRONT OF FLATS,
MCHECKNIE STREET
1530/1535 PHITHADITSJHABA (QUA QUA) - SEDIBENG SERVICE STATION,
CORNER OF WESSEL AND MOTA STREET
1630/1635 BETHLEHEM - WIMPY BAR, CORNER OF MULLER AND HOSPITAL STREET
1735/1740 FICKSBURG - EXEL GARAGE, INDUSTRIAL ROAD (NEXT TO JOHNNYS
TAKEAWAY)
1850/1855 LADYBRAND - SENTRAAL MOTORS, PIET RETIEF STREET (SHELL GARAGE)
1930/1935 MASERU - MASERU BRIDGE SOUTH AFRICAN SIDE, BORDER BOX GARAGE
2035/2040 THABA NCHU - THABA NCHU MOTORS, N8 HIGHWAY CORNER OF THABA NSHU
AND DE WETSDORP TURN OFF
2100/2105 BOTSHABELO - TSHELA FILLING STATION, 658 MAIN ROAD
2200/2215 BLOEMFONTEIN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, TOURIST CENTRE, PARK AVENUE.
0115/0130 COLESBERG - MERINO ONE STOP, ENGEN GARAGE, N1-HIGHWAY
0200/0205 HANOVER - POPS CALTEX GARAGE
0255/0300 RICHMOND - STAR STOP KAROO (CALTEX GARAGE)
0500/0505 BEAUFORT WEST - ENGEN GARAGE, SWARTBERG N1 STOP, RICE STREET
0730/0745 LAINGSBURG - SHELL ULTRA CITY AT WHISTLE SHOP
0945/0950 WORCESTER - SHELL ULTRA CITY
1035/1040 PAARL - MONUMENT MOTORS, CORNER OF SUID STREET AND MAIN STREET
(SHELL GARAGE)
1105/1110 BELLVILLE - OPPOSITE TOWN LODGE, CORNER OF WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
AND MISPAL STREET
1135/NONE CAPE TOWN - INTERCAPE OFFICE, RAILWAY STATION

OP.8308739. (2) MDLULWA NDODINANI N ID NO 6501215711087. (3) DISTRICT:
MOSSELBAAI. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 11019, HEIDERAND, MOSSELBAAI, 6500.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1790512/0 FROM MDLULWA NDODINANI N
(12 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: MOSSELBAAI). (5) 1 X 12 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1790512/0
EXISTING AUTHORITY

MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

858 MOSSEL BAY - MOSSEL BAY

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

075 MOSSEL BAY - LUSIKISIKI

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK VIA N2 VIA GEORGE VIA KNYSNA VIA PLETTENBERG
BAY VIA HUMANSDORP VIA PORT ELIZABETH VIA KING WILLIAMS TOWN VIA UMTATA
TO LUSIKISIKI LONG DISTANCE RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8308741. (2) SHABANGU JABULANI JOSEPH JJ ID NO 7604135376087. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 49 WANDA STREET, KWANONQABA, MOSSEL
BAY, 6501. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

N1 MOSSEL BAY - STERKSPRUIT

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK MAYIXHALE STREET, KWANONQABA RANK, LEFT IN
LOUIS
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FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO LINK ROAD ONTO N2 OFF-RAMP, GEORGE AIRPORT
(MR347),JOIN TR101 TO BLANCO AND PROCEED WITH N9, UNIONDALE, WILLOWMORE,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF-REINETTE, MIDDELBURG, TURN LEFT JOIN R61, TO STEYNBURG,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT, BURGERSDORP, ALIWAL NORTH, TURN LEFT,
LADY GREY,TURN LEFT TO STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN, SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING MOSSEL BAY AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING
MOSSEL BAY.

OP.8308745. (2) MO NGUTYANA MO ID NO 6705051417085. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 106 NDIBANISO STREET, ELANGENI KWANONQABA, MOSSEL
BAY, 6500. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

N2 MOSSEL BAY - UMTATA

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK MAYIXHALE STREET, KWANONQABA RANK, LEFT IN
LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO LINK ROAD ONTO N2 OFF-RAMP, VIA GEORGE
AIRPORT(MR347), JOIN TR101 TO BLANCO AND PROCEED WITH N9, UNIONDALE,
WILLOWMORE,ABERDEEN, GRAAFF-REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO CRADOCK, TARKASTAD,
QUEENSTOWN,COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, UMTATA AND RETURN SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING MOSSEL BAY AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY THAT NO PASSENGERS TO BE SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING
MOSSEL BAY.

OP.8308749. (2) MO NGUTYANA MO ID NO 6705051417085. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 106 NDIBANISO STREET, ELANGENI KWANONQABA, MOSSEL
BAY, 6500. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

N1 MOSSEL BAY - STERKSPRUIT

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK MAYIXHALE STREET, KWANONQABA RANK, LEFT IN
LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO LINK ROAD ONTO N2 OFF-RAMP, GEORGE AIRPORT
(MR347),JOIN TR101 TO BLANCO AND PROCEED WITH N9, UNIONDALE, WILLOWMORE,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF-REINETTE, MIDDELBURG, TURN LEFT JOIN R61, TO STEYNBURG,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT, BURGERSDORP, ALIWAL NORTH, TURN LEFT,
LADY GREY,TURN LEFT TO STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN, SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING MOSSEL BAY AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING
MOSSEL BAY.

OP.8308771. (2) KHUMALO PETERSON SIBUSISO PS ID NO 6806025993084. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 806, DAGAMASKOP, MOSSELBAAI,
6501. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

N2 MOSSEL BAY - UMTATA

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK MAYIXHALE STREET, KWANONQABA RANK, LEFT IN
LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO LINK ROAD ONTO N2 OFF-RAMP, VIA GEORGE
AIRPORT(MR347), JOIN TR101 TO BLANCO AND PROCEED WITH N9, UNIONDALE,
WILLOWMORE,ABERDEEN, GRAAFF-REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO CRADOCK, TARKASTAD,
QUEENSTOWN,COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, UMTATA AND RETURN SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING MOSSEL BAY AND ON
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THE RETURN JOURNEY THAT NO PASSENGERS TO BE SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING
MOSSEL BAY.

OP.8308772. (2) KHUMALO PETERSON SIBUSISO PS ID NO 6806025993084. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 806, DAGAMASKOP, MOSSELBAAI,
6501. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

N1 MOSSEL BAY - STERKSPRUIT

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK MAYIXHALE STREET, KWANONQABA RANK, LEFT IN
LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO LINK ROAD ONTO N2 OFF-RAMP, GEORGE AIRPORT
(MR347),JOIN TR101 TO BLANCO AND PROCEED WITH N9, UNIONDALE, WILLOWMORE,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF-REINETTE, MIDDELBURG, TURN LEFT JOIN R61, TO STEYNBURG,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT, BURGERSDORP, ALIWAL NORTH, TURN LEFT,
LADY GREY,TURN LEFT TO STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN, SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING MOSSEL BAY AND ON
THE RETURNJOURNEY THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING
MOSSEL BAY.

OP.8308808. (2) MYO JULIUS VUYISILE JV ID NO 5610255724081. (3) DISTRICT:
OUDTSHOORN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 81 LONG STREET, BONGOLETHU, OUDTSHOORN, 6620.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1527608/13 FROM MYO JULIUS VUYISILE
JV (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: OUDTSHOORN). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6)

THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1527608/13

978 OUDTSHOORN - WABOOMSKRAAL - GEORGE

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE BOND STREET OUDTSHOORN RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY
STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD LEFT INTO MAIN STREET LEFT INTO
LANGENHOVEN ROAD ONTO N12 RIGHT INTO UNKNOWN GRAVEL ROAD TO KLIPDRIF,
DORINGRIVIER, PAARDEBONT RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE TILL R62 ALONG R62
LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD RIGHT INTO HIBERNIA STREET RIGHT INTO CRADOCK
STREET TILL TAXI RANK AT GEORGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT
TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY ONLY BE DROP-OFF IN GEORGE AND NO
PASSENGERS MAY BE PICKED-UP IN THE MUNICIPAL AREA OF GEORGE.
982 OUDTSHOORN - MOSSEL BAY

FROM UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN CROSS ROBINSON PASS INTO FOURIE AVENUE LEFT
INTO GEORGE ROAD RIGHT INTO KERK STREET LEFT MARSH STREET RIGHT INTO
ZIETSMAN STREET RIGHT INTO MATFIELD STREET INTO ERNEST ROBINSON STREET TO
TAXI RANK AT MOSSEL BAY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT THAT THE
PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROP-OFF IN MOSSEL BAY AND THAT NO PASSENGERS MAYBE
PICKED-UP IN THE MUNICIPAL AREA OF MOSSEL BAY.
995 OUDTSHOORN - MOUNT HOPE

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN CROSS THE N12 INTO 8328 CROSS
VOLMOED KANDELAARSRIVIER TO MOUNT HOPE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
A98 OUDTSHOORN - CALITZDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE INTO BOND STREET OUDTSHOORN RIGHT INTO
ADDERLEY STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO R62 CROSS DE HOOP CROSS
WELBEDACHT CROSS UITVLUGT PASS WARMBAD TO TAXI RANK AT COMMUNITY HALL
CALITZDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C37 OUDTSHOORN - KAMANASSIE

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN INTO BOND STREET INTO ADDERLEY
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STREET ALONG KAMANASSIE ROAD TO PROEF FARM ALONG ROOIHEUWEL, ALONG
HOTTOMSKLOOF TO KAMANASSIE DAM AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D57 OUDTSHOORN - MATJIESRIVIER

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN LEFT INTO ADDERLEY STREET LEFT
INTO KERK STREET RIGHT INTO BARON VAN RHEEDE STREET LEFT ONTO R28 PASS
BUFFELSDRIFT, SCHOEMANSHOEK AND GROOTKRAAL PROCEED TO THE POST OFFICE
MATJIESRIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D60 OUDTSHOORN - VLAKTEPLAAS

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD ONTO N12 PROCEED TO THE DE RUST INTO BLOMNEK STREET
INTO SKOOL STREET INTO RAND STREET INTO SCHOEMAN STREET PROCEED TAXI RANK
IN SCHOEMAN STREET PROCEED THE DE RUST IN RAND STREET INTO SKOOL STREET
INTO BLOMNEK STREET ONTO N12 ALONG N12 PROCEED TO TAXI RANK AT
KLAARSTROOM AND RETURN TO N12 ALONG N12 PROCEED TO VLAKTE FARM AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D62 OUDTSHOORN - VOLMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN, RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY ROAD RIGHT
INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD RIGHT INTO RADEMEYER
STREET PASS WELGELUK LEFT ONTO R328 RIGHT INTO UNKNOWN ROAD PROCEED TO
INFORMAL SETTLEMENT AT VOLMOED AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D63 OUDTSHOORN - SPITSKOP

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN, RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY STREET
LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD ONTO R29 LEFT AT OUDEMURAAGIE TURN OFF TO
SPITSKOP SHOP SPITSKOP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
695 OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NOORD

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN IN BOND STREET, INTO
ADDERLEY STREET, INTO ST SAVIOUS STREET, INTO BARON VAN RHEED STREET,
INTO NOORD STREET IN PARKWEG NOORD OVER VOORTREKKER ROAD, INTO PARKWEG
SUID, IN RADEMEYER STEET, OVER LANGEHOVERN WEG INTO DASSIE WEG, INTO 12DE
LAAN,AROUND THE CIRCLE, INTO IMPALA ROAD INTO POPLAR STREET, INTO
JACOBSON STREET, INTO QUARY STREET, INTO JONES STREET INTO MEUR STREET,
INTO ADDERLEY STREET INTO BOND STREET TO THE TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE.
OUDTSHOORN.
976 OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NOORD

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT UNIE PLEIN BOND STREET, OUDTSHOORN, INTO ADDERLEY
STREET, INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, INTO JACOBSON STREET, INTO POPLAR
STREET INTO IMPALA ROAD, INTO DUIF AVENUE, INTO ZEBRA ROAD INTO PETINUA
AVENUE, INTO WEYERS AVENUE, INTO STUURNMAN STREET, INTO DE JAGER AVENUE,
INTO 29ST AVENUE, INTO NEW LOOK OUDTSHOORN NOORD AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE DASSIE AVENUE, INTO 17TH AVENUE, INTO GRYSBOK AVENUE, IN
ZEBRA AVENUE, IN SPRINGBOK AVENUE INTO VOORTREKKER AVENUE, INTO HOOF
STREET, INTO KERK STREET, INTO ADDERLEY STREET, INTO BOND STREET, TO THE
TAXI RANK AT UNIE PLEIN OUDTSHOORN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN OUDTSHOORN TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8308809. (2) MYO JULIUS VUYISILE JV ID NO 5610255724081. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 81 LONG STREET, BONGOLETHU, OUDTSHOORN, 6620.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1792122/0 FROM MYO JULIUS VUYISILE
JV (6 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 6 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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Permit No. 1792122/0
CHARTER SERVICE:-

PICK UP POINTS IN OUDTSHOORN TO PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

8308810. (2) MYO JULIUS VUYISILE JV ID NO 5610255724081. (3) DISTRICT:
OUDTSHOORN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 81 LONG STREET, BONGOLETHU, OUDTSHOORN, 6620.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 509484/8 FROM MYO JULIUS VUYISILE JV
(15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: OUDTSHOORN). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 509484/8
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

695 OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NORTH

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN INTO BOND STREET INTO ADDERLEY
STREET INTO ST SAVIOUR STREET INTO BARON VAN RHEEDE STREET INTO NOORD
STREET INTO PARK ROAD NORTH CROSS VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO PARK ROAD SOUTH
INTO RADEMEYER STREET CROSS LANGHOVEN ROAD INTO DASSIE ROAD INTO 12TH
AVENUE AROUND CIRCLE INTO ZEBRA ROAD INTO ARNOLD DE JAGER DRIVE
OUDTSHOORN NORTH AND RETURN AS FOLLOW INTO PETUNIA AVENUE INTO ZEBRA ROAD
INTO DUIF AVENUE AROUND BRIDGETON CIRCLE INTO IMPALA ROAD INTO POPLARS
STREET INTO JACOBSON STREET INTO QUARRY STREET INTO JONES STREET INTO
MEUL STREET INTO ADDERLEY STREET INTO BOND STREET INTO TAXI RANK AT UNION
SQUARE OUDTSHOORN.
696 OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NORTH

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN INTO BOND STREET INTO ADDERLEY
STREET INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO HEUNIS STREET INTO 5TH AVENUE INTO
ARNOLD DE JAGER DRIVE INTO PETUNIA AVENUE INTO WEYERS AVENUE INTO
STUURMAN STREET INTO ARNOLD DE JAGER DRIVE INTO SYABONGA STREET INTO NEW
LOOK OUTDSHOORN NORTH AND RETURN AS FOLLOW INTO 8TH AVENUE INTO 18TH
AVENUE INTO ZEBRA ROAD INTO DUIF AVENUE INTO IMPALA ROAD INTO POPLARS
STREET INTO JACOBSON STREET INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO ADDERLEY STREET
INTO BOND STREET INTO TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE.
976 OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NORTH

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN INTO ADDERLEY STREET INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO JACOBSON STREET INTO POPLAR STREET INTO IMPALA ROAD
INTO DUIF AVENUE INTO ZEBRA ROAD INTO PETUNIA AVENUE INTO WEYERS AVENUE
INTO STUURMAN STREET INTO ARNOLD DE JAGER DRIVE INTO 20TH AVENUE INTO
NEWLOOK OUDTSHOORN NORTH AND RETURN AS FOLLOE INTO DASSIE ROAD INTO 17TH
AVENUE INTO INTO GRYSBOK AVENUE INTO ZEBRA ROAD INTO SPRINGBOK ROAD INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO MAIN STREET INTO KERK STREET INTO ADDERLEY STREET
INTO BOND STREET TO TAXI RANK AT THE UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN.
A98 OUDTSHOORN - CALITSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE INTO BOND STREET OUDTSHOORN RIGHT INTO
ADDERLEY STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO R62 CROSS DE HOOP
CROSS WELBEDACHT CROSS UITVLUGT CROSS WARMBAD TO TAXI RANK AT COMMUNITY
HALL CALITZDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C37 OUDTSHOORN - KAMANASSIE

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN INTO BOND STREET INTO ADDERLEY
STREET ALONG KAMANASSIE ROAD TO PROEF FARM ALONG ROOIHEUWEL, ALONG
HOTTOMSKLOOF TO KAMANASSIE DAM AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
995 OUDTSHOORN - MOUNT HOPE

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN CROSS THE N12 INTO R328 CROSS
VOLMOED KANDELAARSRIVIER TO MOUNT HOPE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D57 OUDTSHOORN - MATJIESRIVIER

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN LEFT INTO ADDERLEY STREET LEFT
INTO KERK STREET RIGHT INTO BARON VAN RHEEDE STREET LEFT ONTO R28
CROSS BUFFELSDRIFT, SCHOEMANSHOEK AND GROOTKRAAL PROCEED TO THE POST
OFFICE MATJIESRIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D58 OUDTSHOORN - DYSSELSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY STREET LEFT
INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD ONTO N12 PROCEED TO DYSSELSDORP RIGHT IN DYSSELS
ROAD ALONG DYSSELS ROAD PROCEED TO COMMINUTE HALL AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
D62 OUDTSHOORN - VOLMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN, RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY ROAD RIGHT
INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD RIGHT INTO RADEMEYER
STREET CROSS WELGELUK LEFT ONTO R328 RIGHT INTO UNKNOWN ROAD PROCEED TO
INFORMAL SETTLEMENT AT VOLMOED AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
978 OUDTSHOORN - WABOOMSKRAAL - GEORGE

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE BOND STREET OUDTSHOORN RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY
STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD LEFT INTO MAIN STREET LEFT INTO
LANGENHOVEN ROAD ONTO N12 RIGHT INTO UNKNOWN GRAVEL ROAD TO KLIPDRIF,
DORINGRIVIER, PAARDEBONT RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE TILL R62 ALONG R62
LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD RIGHT INTO HIBERNIA STREET RIGHT INTO CRADOCK
STREET TILL TAXI RANK AT GEORGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT
TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY ONLY BE DROP-OFF IN GEORGE AND NO
PASSENGERS MAY BE PICK-UP IN THE MUNICIPALITY OF GEORGE.
982 OUDTSHOORN - MOSSEL BAY

FROM UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN CROSS ROBINSON PASS INTO FOURIE AVENUE LEFT
INTO GEORGE ROAD RIGHT INTO KERK STREET LEFT MARSH STREET RIGHT INTO
ZIETSMAN STREET RIGHT INTO MATFIELD STREET INTO ERNEST ROBINSON STREET TO
TAXI RANK AT MOSSEL BAY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT THAT THE
PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROP-OFF IN MOSSEL BAY AND THAT NO PASSENGERS MAYBE
PICK-UP IN THE MUNICIPALITY AREA OF MOSSEL BAY
D60 OUDTSHOORN - VLAKTE FARM

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD ONTO N12 PROCEED TO THE DE RUST INTO BLOMNEK STREET
INTO SKOOL STREET INTO RAND STREET INTO SCHOEMAN STREET PROCEED TAXI
RANK IN SCHOEMAN STREET PROCEED THE DE RUST IN RAND STREET INTO SKOOL
STREET INTO BLOMNEK STREET ONTO N12 ALONG N12 PROCEED TO TAXI RANK AT
KLAARSTROOM AND RETURN TO N12 ALONG N12 PROCEED TO VLAKTE FARM AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D63 OUDTSHOORN - SPITSKOP

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQAURE OUDTSHOORN, RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY STREET
LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD ONTO R29 LEFT AT OUDEMURAAGIE TURN OFF TO
SPITSKOP SHOP SPITSKOP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM POINTS SITUATED FROM OUDTSHOORN TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS
OF 300KM FROM OUDTSHOORN AND RETURN.
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OP.8308811. (2) MYO JULIUS VUYISILE JV ID NO 5610255724081. (3) DISTRICT:
OUDTSHOORN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 81 LONG STREET, BONGOLETHU, OUDTSHOORN, 6620.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1811176/4 FROM MYO JULIUS VUYISILE
JV (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: OUDTSHOORN). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6)

THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1811176/4

695 OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NORTH

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN INTO BOND STREET INTO ADDERLEY
STREET INTO ST SAVIOUR STREET INTO BARON VAN RHEEDE STREET INTO
NOORD STREET INTO PARK ROAD NORTH CROSS VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO PARK ROAD
SOUTH INTO RADEMEYER STREET CROSS LANGHOVEN ROAD INTO DASSIE ROAD INTO
12TH AVE AROUND CIRCLE INTO ZEBRA ROAD INTO ARNOLD DE JAGER DRIVE
OUDTSHOORN NORTH AND RETURN AS FOLLOW INTO PETUNIA AVE INTO ZEBRA ROAD
INTO DUIF AVE AROUND BRIDGETON CIRCLE INTO IMPALA ROAD INTO POPLARS
STREET INTO JACOBSON STREET INTO QUARRY STREET INTO JONES STREET INTO
MEUL STREET INTO ADDERLEY STREET INTO BOND STREET INTO TAXI RANK AT UNIE
PLEIN OUDTSHOORN.
696 OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NORTH

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN INTO BOND STREET INTO ADDERLEY
STREET INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO HEUNIS STREET INTO 5TH AVE INTO ARNOLD
DE JAGER DRIVE INTO PETUNIA AVE INTO WEYERS AVE INTO STUURMAN STREET
INTO ARNOLD DE JAGER DRIVE INTO SYABONGA STREET INTO NEW LOOK OUTDSHOORN
NORTH AND RETURN AS FOLLOW INTO 8TH AVE INTO 18TH AVE INTO ZEBRA ROAD
INTO DUIF AVE INTO IMPALA ROAD INTO POPLARS STREET INTO JACOBSON STREET
INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO ADDERLEY STREET INTO BOND STREET INTO TAXI
RANK AT UNIE PLEIN.
976 OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NORTH

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN INTO ADDERLEY STREET INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO JACOBSON STREET INTO POPLAR STREET INTO IMPALA
ROAD INTO DUIF AVE INTO ZEBRA ROAD INTO PETUNIA AVE INTO WEYERS AVE INTO
STUURMAN STREET INTO ARNOLD DE JAGER DRIVE INTO 20TH AVE INTO NEWLOOK
OUDTSHOORN NORTH AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS INTO DASSIE ROAD INTO 17TH AVE
INTO INTO GRYSBOK AVE INTO ZEBRA ROAD INTO SPRINGBOK ROAD INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO MAIN STREET INTO KERK STREET INTO ADDERLEY STREET
INTO BOND STREET TO TAXI RANK AT THE UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN.
781 OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN -NORTH

FROM TAXI RANK IN UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN TO POINTS SITUATED IN THE
MUNICIPAL AREA OF OUTSHOORN AND RETURN SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS ON THESE
ROUTES BETWEEN THE FOLLOWING HOURS: 1.MONDAY TO THURSDAY 1) 08H30 AND
12H00, 2) 14H00 AND 16:30, 3)17H30 AND 07:30. 2. FRIDAY 08H30 TO MONDAY
07H00.
978 OUDTSHOORN - WABOOMSKRAAL - GEORGE

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE BOND STREET OUDTSHOORN RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY
STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD LEFT INTO MAIN STREET LEFT INTO
LANGENHOVEN ROAD ONTO N12 RIGHT INTO UNKNOWN GRAVEL ROAD TO KLIPDRIF,
DORINGRIVIER, PAARDEBONT RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE TILL R62 ALONG R62
LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD RIGHT INTO HIBERNIA STREET RIGHT INTO CRADOCK
STREET TILL TAXI RANK AT GEORGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT
TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY ONLY BE DROP-OFF IN GEORGE AND NO
PASSENGERS MAY BE PICK-UP IN THE MUNICIPALITY OF GEORGE.
982 OUDTSHOORN - MOSSEL BAY

FROM UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN OVER ROBINSON PASS INTO FOURIE AVE LEFT INTO
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GEORGE ROAD RIGHT INTO KERK STREET LEFT MARSH STREET RIGHT INTO
ZIETSMAN STREET RIGHT INTO MATFIELD STREET INTO ERNEST ROBINSON STREET TO
TAXI RANK AT MOSSEL BAY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT THAT THE
PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROP-OFF IN MOSSEL BAY AND THAT NO PASSENGERS MAYBE
PICK-UP IN THE MUNICIPALITY AREA OF MOSSEL BAY.
995 OUDTSHOORN - MOUNT HOPE

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN CROSS THE N12 INTO R328 CROSS
VOLMOED KANDELAARSRIVIER TO MOUNT HOPE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
A98 OUDTSHOORN - CALITSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE INTO BOND STREET OUDTSHOORN RIGHT INTO
ADDERLEY STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO R62 PASS DE HOOP PASS
WELBEDACHT PASS UITVLUGT PASS WARMBAD TO TAXI RANK AT COMMUNITY HALL
CALITZDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D57 OUDTSHOORN - MATJIESRIVIER

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN LEFT INTO ADDERLEY STREET LEFT
INTO KERK STREET RIGHT INTO BARON VAN RHEEDE STREET LEFT ONTO R28
PASS BUFFELSDRIFT, SCHOEMANSHOEK AND GROOTKRAAL PROCEED TO THE POST
OFFICE MATJIESRIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D60 OUDTSHOORN - VLAKTEPLAAS

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD ONTO N12 PROCEED TO THE DE RUST INTO BLOMNEK STREET
INTO SKOOL STREET INTO RAND STREET INTO SCHOEMAN STREET PROCEED TAXI RANK
IN SCHOEMAN STREET PROCEED THE DE RUST IN RAND STREET INTO SKOOL STREET
INTO BLOMNEK STREET ONTO N12 ALONG N12 PROCEED TO TAXI RANK AT
KLAARSTROOM AND RETURN TO N12 ALONG N12 PROCEED TO VLAKTE FARM AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D62 OUDTSHOORN - VOLMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN, RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY ROAD RIGHT
INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD RIGHT INTO RADEMEYER
STREET CROSS WELGELUK LEFT ONTO R328 RIGHT INTO UNKNOWN ROAD PROCEED TO
INFORMAL SETTLEMENT AT VOLMOED AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D63 OUDTSHOORN - SPITSKOP

FROM TAXI RANK AT UNION SQUARE OUDTSHOORN, RIGHT INTO ADDERLEY STREET
LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD ONTO R29 LEFT AT OUDEMURAAGIE TURN OFF TO
SPITSKOP SHOP SPITSKOP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8308833. (2) MALIPHAKAME NODEDE ID NO 8402295394084. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 39 NYIBIBA STREET, KWANONQABA, MOSSEL BAY,
6500. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

T62 MOSSEL BAY - KHAYELITSHA SITE C LONG DISTANCE

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK VIA N2 VIA RIVERSDALE VIA SWELLENDAM VIA
HEIDELBERG VIA RIVIERSONDEREND VIA CALEDON VIA GRABOUW VIA SOMERSET WEST
TO KHAYELITSHA LONG DISTANCE TAXI RANK (KUWAIT) AND RETURN.
N10 MOSSEL BAY - PLETTENBERG BAY

FROM TAXI RANK AT ERNEST ROBERTSON STREET RIGHT INTO MONTAQU STREET RIGHT
INTO KERK STREET LEFT INTO GEORGE ROAD RIGHT INTO FOURIE ROAD LEFT INTO
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LINK ROAD RIGHT ONTO N2 PROCEED TO PLETTENBERG BAY RIGHT INTO MARENE
DRIVE LEFT INTO SEAWICH STREET RIGHT AND PROCEED TO TAXI RANK AT
PLETTENBERG BAY SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY
BE PICK UP AFTER DEPARTING FROM MOSSEL BAY AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY THAT
NO PASSENGERS MAY BE DROP OFF AFTER DEPARTING MOSSEL BAY.

OP.8308899. (2) NKOSU GILBERT BUILDERS CC ID NO 201017259323. (3)

DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 22 PARSONS STREET, WESBANK, KUILS
RIVER, 7580. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 22 PARSONS STREET, WESBANK, KUILSRIVER TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
PHILIPPI, BLUE DOWNS, MFULENI, LOWER CROSS ROAD, NYANGA AND KHAYELITSHA
TO THEIR RESPECTIVE PLACE OF WORK ACROSS THE WESTERN CAPE REGION AND
RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING 06H30 - 07H45
AFTERNOON 16H30 - 20H00

OP.8308918. (2) NCONCOBELA PRINCE P ID NO 6808135543080. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: POSBUS 806, DAGAMASKOP, MOSSELBAY, 6501. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

N1 MOSSEL BAY - STERKSPRUIT

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK MAYIXHALE STREET, KWANONQABA RANK, LEFT IN
LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO LINK ROAD ONTO N2 OFF-RAMP, GEORGE AIRPORT
(MR347),JOIN TR101 TO BLANCO AND PROCEED WITH N9, UNIONDALE, WILLOWMORE,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF-REINETTE, MIDDELBURG, TURN LEFT JOIN R61, TO STEYNBURG,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT, BURGERSDORP, ALIWAL NORTH, TURN LEFT,
LADY GREY,TURN LEFT TO STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN, SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING MOSSEL BAY AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING
MOSSEL BAY.

OP.8308934. (2) BIZWAPI MASIBONISANE M ID NO 8001195579081. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 36 THEMBELIHLE STREET, KWANONQABA, MOSSEL BAY,
6500. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

T62 MOSSEL BAY - KHAYELITSHA SITE C LONG DISTANCE

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK VIA N2 VIA RIVERSDALE VIA SWELLENDAM VIA
HEIDELBERG VIA RIVIERSONDEREND VIA CALEDON VIA GRABOUW VIA SOMERSET WEST
TO KHAYELITSHA LONG DISTANCE TAXI RANK (KUWAIT) AND RETURN.
U52 MOSSEL BAY - LUSIKISIKI

FROM MOSSEL BAY LONG DISTANCE RANK VIA BLANCO, UNIONDALE, ABERDEEN,
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GRAAFF-REINET, CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COMFIMVABA, ENGOBO, UMTATA TO
LUSIKISIKI AND RETURN.

OP.8308973. (2) MFENGWANA SIPHIWO FELIX SF ID NO 5410135696082. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 44 THEMBELI AVE, KWANONQABA,
MOSSELBAY, 6500. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

T62 MOSSEL BAY - KHAYELITSHA SITE C LONG DISTANCE

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK VIA N2 VIA RIVERSDALE VIA SWELLENDAM VIA
HEIDELBERG VIA RIVIERSONDEREND VIA CALEDON VIA GRABOUW VIA SOMERSET WEST
TO KHAYELITSHA LONG DISTANCE TAXI RANK (KUWAIT) AND RETURN.
N10 MOSSEL BAY - PLETTENBERG BAY

FROM TAXI RANK AT ERNEST ROBERTSON STREET RIGHT INTO MONTAQU STREET RIGHT
INTO KERK STREET LEFT INTO GEORGE ROAD RIGHT INTO FOURI ROAD LEFT INTO
LINK ROAD RIGHT ONTO N2 PROCEED TO PLETTENBERG BAY RIGHT INTO MARENE
DRIVE LEFT INTO SEAWICH STREET RIGHT AND PROCEED TO TAXI RANK AT
PLETTENBERG BAY SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY
BE PICK UP AFTER DEPARTING FROM MOSSEL BAY AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY THAT
NO PASSENGERS MAY BE DROP OFF AFTER DEPARTING MOSSEL BAY.

OP.8308986. (2) GOSSMANN RAYNER PAUL RP ID NO 6704255183080. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3 PRINCE WILLIAM STREET, SOUTHFIELD,
7800. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METER TAXI SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE
OF BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT 60 AVENUE ROAD, RONDEBOSCH TO POINTS
WITHIN THE CITY OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN
TARRIFS

START( FLAG FALL) R2.00
PER KILOMETRE R10.00
WAITING TIME R10.00

OP.8308987. (2) GOSSMANN RAYNER PAUL RP ID NO 6704255183080. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3 PRINCE WILLIAM STREET, SOUTHFIELD,
7800. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 300 KILOMETRE FROMPLAC OF
BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT 3 PRINCE WILLIAM STREET, SOUTHFIELD TO
POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.

OP.8308988. (2) PITMAN DAVID SCOTT DS ID NO 6206165047082. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 60 AVENUE RD, RONDEBOSCH, 7000. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 8 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METER TAXI SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE
OF BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT 60 AVENUE ROAD, RONDEBOSCH TO POINTS
WITHIN
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THE CITY OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN
TARRIFS

START( FLAG FALL) R2.00
PER KILOMETRE R10.00
WAITING TIME R10.00

OP.8308989. (2) PITMAN DAVID SCOTT DS ID NO 6206165047082. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 60 AVENUE RD, RONDEBOSCH, 7000. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 8 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METER TAXI SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE
OF BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT 60 AVENUE ROAD, RONDEBOSCH TO POINTS
WITHIN THE CITY OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN
TARRIFS

START( FLAG FALL) R2.00
PER KILOMETRE R10.00
WAITING TIME R10.00

OP.8309001. (2) GAUSHE NOXOLO OREINDA NO ID NO 6904270590083. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 14 HEATH ROAD, SUMMERGREENS,
MILNERTON, 7441. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 14 HEATH ROAD,SUMMERGREENS TO POINTS WITHIN THE
WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

START(FLAGFALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUESTED THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAM NO CHARGE
FOR EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAM OR PART THEREOF ... R1,00

OP.8309009. (2) TANDEKI NOMBULELO VIRGINIA N.V ID NO 6512010904082. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 41849 KWAKHONE STR., MACASSAR,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

1 BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN
ROAD WHICH BECOMES WILLIE VAN SCHOOR ROAD, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT
ROAD,RIGHT INTO TYGER VALLEY CENTRE, RIGHT INTO OLD OAK ROAD, LEFT INTO
DURBANVILLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON ROAD, LEFT INTO NEW STREET, RIGHT
INTO DURBANVILLE TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
2 BELLVILLE - NYANGA

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
BELRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD,
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RIGHT INTO NY 108, LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD, LEFT INTO MILLERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO ZWELITSHA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATHU ROAD TO NYANGA TAXI RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
4 BELLVILLE - MOWBRAY

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT
INTO BELRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD WHICH BECOMES DUINEFONTEIN
ROAD,RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES
DURBAN ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT MOWBRAY RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
40 BELLVILLE - WALLACEDENE

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE RAILWAY STATION, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN
STREET,RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD PAST
BRACKENFELL,NORTHPINE, SCOTTSDENE TO WALLACEDENE TURN-OFF TO TAXI RANK
WALLACEDENE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
175 BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

FROM TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT WITH OLD PAARL ROAD, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUDENHOUT
AVE,RIGHT INTO SUIKERBOSSIE STREET, LEFT INTO OLD OAK ROAD, RIGHT INTO
PANORAMA ROAD, LEFT INTO MOUNTAINVIEW, RIGHT INTO EDELWEIS STREET, RIGHT
INTO KENDAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SONDAL CROSS EVERSDAL ROAD INTO MOPANIE
STREET, LEFT INTO BETHANIE STREET, RIGHT INTO VYEBOOM STREET, EVERSDAL
AND RETURN AS FOLLOW:RIGHT INTO HEBRON STREET CROSS EVERSDAL ROAD, INTO
CHANTELEUR CROSS MOUNTANVIEW INTO PANORAM ROAD CROSS OLD PAARL ROAD, INTO
SONNEBLOM STREET,LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT, RIGHT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD,
RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET TO TAXI RANK IN
BELLVILLE RAILWAY STATION.

OP.8309019. (2) ZOYA SIMPHIWE S ID NO 7606066486082. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 19733 DYOKANI STREET, PHILLIPI, PHASE 6, 7750.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 11 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 19733 DYOKANI STREET, PHASE 6, PHILLIPI TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLARS

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN NYANGA AND
PHILLIPI TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY KAMVA EDUCARE CENTRE ,

LANTANA PRIMARY, GLENDALE SECONDARY AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:05H20 - 08H00

OP.8309021. (2) NQUMA SIBEKO GOODMAN SG ID NO 7007165541085. (3)

DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 9707 LIGWA STREET, EXT 6, MFULENI,
7100 C/O MR P MLOTYWA P 0 BOX 12, MAIN ROAD, MFULENI, 7100. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

041.MFULENI - ELSIES RIVER
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FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO 0 NKQUBELANI STREET, RIGHT INTO
SAXDAWNS,LEFT INTO HIDLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH
ARTERIAL ACROSS MODDERDAM ROAD, INTO 35TH STREET WHICH BECOMES VAN
RIEBEECK ROAD,LEFT INTO EPPING AVENUE, OVER 21ST AVENUE, INTO CONSANI
ROAD, TO TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
Q7.MFULENI - TYGERBERG

FROM TAXI RANK IN MFULENI MAIN ROAD LEFT IN EASTERN WAY, LEFT HINDLE,
RIGHT R300, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL ROAD ACROSS MODDERDAM ROAD
LEFT TO DE LA RAY ROAD RIGHT INTO RADNOR ROAD LEFT INTO STELLENBURG
STREET TURN RIGHT INTO INDUSTRIAL RIGHT ROAD LEFT INTO VAN ZYL RIGHT INTO
FRANCE VAN ZYL TO TRAFFIC LIGHT LEFT TO MIKE PIENAAR BOULEVARD LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD LEFT ONTO DE LA RAY ROAD SANLAM CENTRE.
040.MFULENI - TYGERBERG RAILWAY STATION PAROW

FROM TAXI RANK AT MAIN ROAD IN MFULENI, LEFT INTO EERSTERIVER WAY, LEFT
INTO ROTTERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD RIGHT INTO SILVERSANDS, LEFT
INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE (NO PICK UP ALONG SILVERSANDS AND NELSON
MANDELA DRIVE) RIGHT INTO R300, LEFT INTO STELLENBOCSH ARTERIAL INTO 35TH
STREET WHICH BECOMES VAN RIEBEECK ROAD, LEFT INTO EPPING AVE, OVER 21ST,
INTO CONSANI ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS, RIGHT INTO HALT
ROAD,RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN VAN RIEBEECK ROAD, LEFT
INTO ALEXANDER ROAD, RIGHT INTO STEENBRAS STREET, LEFT INTO CLOETE STREET
TO PAROW STREET, RIGHT INTO JEAN SIMONS STREET TOWARDS SANLAM CENTRE LINK
UP WITH RAILWAY STREET TO DROP - OFF ONLY THROUGH SANLAM CENTRE.
K58.KHAYELITSHA - MONTE VISTA

FROM SITE C TAXI RANK INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE, TURN LEFT TO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, LEFT INTO TUNGWANE ROAD LEFT INTO N2, ALONG N2 ONTO BORCHARDS
QUARRY OFF RAMP INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO 35TH STREET WHICH BECOMES
VAN RIEBEECK ROAD, LEFT INTO EPPING AVENUE, OVER 21ST AVENUE INTO CONSANI
ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS RIGHT IN TO HALT ROAD TURN
LEFT TO VOORTREKKER. FROM VOORTREKKER ROAD TURN RIGHT TO VASCO BOULEVARD.
PASS ROBOTS THEN TO MONTE VISTA BOULEVARD, FROM THE MONTE VISTA BOULEVARD
TURN LEFT TO GLENKUILEN AVENUE THEN TURN RIGHT TO DE ALMEIDA, TURN RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, TURN LEFT TO KASTEEL STREET, VRYBURGER AVENUE DE
GRENDEL AVENUE TURN RIGHT CIRCLE THEN TURN TO DE GRENDEL AGAIN TURN LEFT
VRYBURGER TURN RIGHT WYLAND ROAD,
TURN RIGHT SPILBERGEN STREET, TURN LEFT TO COORNHOP STREET, TURN LEFT TO
DE ALMEIDA THEN TURN LEFT MONTAGUE WAY, TURN RIGHT TO MONTE VISTA
BOULEVARD AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
M45.KHAYELITSHA - PANORAMA

FROM SITE C TAXI RANK INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD
LEFT INTO TUNGWANA ROAD LEFT INTO N2 ALONG N2 ONTO BORCHARDS QUARRY OFF
RAMP INTO MODDERDAM ROAD LEFT INTO 35TH STREET WHICH BECOMES VAN RIEBEECK
ROAD WHICH BECOMES GIEL BASSON ROAD RIGHT TO FRANS CONRADIE LEFT AT MC
INTYRE ROAD WHICH BECOMES PLATTEKLOOF ROAD LEFT INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD
RIGHT INTO HENNIE WINTERBACH AND RETURN.
MFULENI - EPPING

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK RIGHT TO NKQUBELA STREET INTO SAXDOWN LEFT HIDDLE
ROAD, LEFT R300 JOIN N2 TURN RIGHT TO BORCHARDS QUARRY THEN LEFT ROBERT
SOBUKWE ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO VALHALLA DRIVE AND TURN LEFT TO BOFORS
CIRCLE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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OP.8309030. (2) DAMANE THANDILE JOSEPH TJ ID NO 6003205739087. (3)

DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 18 SATELITE STREET, KWEZI DRIVE,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

F38.WESBANK - BELLVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK IN WESBANK, IN WESBANK MAIN ROAD, LEFT IN FERNKLOOF
CIRCLE,LEFT IN WESBANK MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO VOGENVLEI MAIN ROAD TO
SILVERSANDS ROAD, LEFT IN WESBANK MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO OU PLAAS CIRCLE,
IN WESBANK MAIN ROAD, IN ROWALLIAN CIRCLE, IN WESBANK MAIN ROAD, RIGHT
INTO HUMERIAL STREET, IN WESBANK MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO DIEPWATER CIRCLE,
OVER WESBANK MAIN ROAD, IN CANDO STREET, LEFT INTO WESBANK MAIN ROAD,
LEFT IN BEAULLAH CIRCLE, LEFT INTO WESBANK MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO UNNAMED
STREETS IN WESBANK,LEFT INTO WESBANK MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH
ARTERIAL ROAD, RIGHT ONTO R300, LEFT ONTO OFF-RAMP TO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET TO TAXI RANK IN
BELLVILLE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309032. (2) K AND C SECURITY AND TRANSPORT KC ID NO 201312222507. (3)

DISTRICT: STELLENBOSCH. POSTAL ADDRESS: 49 MELKHOUT STREET, CLOETESVILLE,
STELLENBOSCH, 7600. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLARS

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN
CLOETESVILLE,STELLENBOSCH TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY A.F. LOUW
PRIMARY, ST IDAS RK PRIMARY, IDAS VALLEY PRIMARY, ST. JOSEPH'S NURSERY,
LUCKHOFF SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:07H00 - 09H00
AFTERNOON:13H00 - 16H00

OP.8309039. (2) JENTU AYANDA VENTER AV ID NO 6907255770083. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 22 VOLKSENTRUM, CROSS STREET, BELLVILLE, 7530.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1794938/1 FROM JENTU AYANDA VENTER
AV (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6)

THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1794938/1

1 BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

2 BELLVILLE - NYANGA

4 BELLVILLE - MOWBRAY

175 BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

601 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

602 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

P56 BELLVILLE - VREDEKLOOF

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE
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405 BELLVILLE - BLOEKOMBOS

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOTFONTEIN ROAD,
LEFT INTO BOESAK STREET, RIGHT INTO FIRST GATE AT WALLACEDENE, INTO
SECOND GATE AT BLOEKOMBOS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F77 BELLVILLE - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, ALONG R300, LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO FIRST AVENUE TO MITCHELLS PLAIN TAXI
RANK MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
MOORREESBURG - BELLVILLE

FROM BELLVILEE TAXI RANK JOIN DURBAN ROAD, PASS DURBANVILLE TO N7
MALMESBURY TO MOORREESBURG AND RETURN SAME ROUTE.
K92 BELLVILLE - STELLENBOSCH

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE LEFT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, THAT BECOMES STRAND STREET, LEFT INTO LABELLA ROAD,
RIGHT INTO BOTTELARY ROAD, RIGHT INTO R304, JOINS BIRD ROAD, TO TAXI RANK
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K57 BELLVILLE - LOWER CROSS ROADS

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO
BELRAIL ROAD RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD LEFT INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD
RIGHT INTO NY108 LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD LEFT INTO M5 DRIVE PROCEED TO
PHILLIPI NGULUBE ROAD LEFT SYMPHONY ROAD PROCEED RIGHT STOCK ROAD LEFT
NGWEBEBA ROAD AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
Q56 BELLVILLE - LOWER CROSS ROADS

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE MODDERDAM ROAD LEFT STELLENBOSCH ROAD RIGHT TO
M171 TO SYMPHONY WAY TURN LEFT NONDLWANA ROAD NTLOYIYA ROAD RIGHT GAQNZI
STREET LEFT TO LOWER CROSS ROADS TAXI RANK.
P72 BELLVILLE - SOMARA

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE RIGHT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD, MODDERDAM ROAD, LEFT
INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY, RIGHT MILLER N5, RIGHT NY 6, LEFT NY 108, LEFT NY
1,RIGHT LANSDOWNE LEFT IN DUINEFONTEIN EXT, LEFT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,
LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE TO RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P54 BELLVILLE - CAPE GATE MALL

FROM BELLVILLE PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN LEFT
VOORTREKKER RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N1, LEFT INTO OKAVANGO
ROAD,RIGHT INTO CAPE GATE CENTRE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P55 BELLVILLE - TYGER VALLEY MALL VIA TYGER WATERFRONT

FROM BELLVILLE PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, LEFT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD,
RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT, RIGHT INTO FRANS CONRADIE, (DROP OFF ONLY AT
WOODBRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE AND TYGER WATERFRONT AREA, RIGHT INTO TYGER
VALLEY MALL AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
124 BELLVILLE - CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK IN SUID STREET BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET,
LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, ALONG VOORTREKKER ROAD THROUGH PAROW,
GOODWOOD,MAITLAND AND SALT RIVER, INTO RUSSEL STREET, RIGHT INTO SIR
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LOWRY ROAD,RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET TO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY
STATION CAPE TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE. (DROP-OFF ONLY)
J33 BELLVILLE - CENTURY CITY VIA N1

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO SOUTH STREET, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1 FREEWAY, LEFT INTO SABLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD AND RIGHT
INTO CENTURY CITY TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F43 BELLVILLE - ATLANTIS

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE RAILWAY STATION BELLVILLE, INTO SOUTH ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ALONG DURBAN ROAD WHICH BECOMES WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
ROAD, ALONG WILLIE VAN SCHOOR ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBANVILLE ROAD, ALONG
DURBANVILLE ROAD, AT CIRCLE IN DURBANVILLE INTO KOEBERG ROAD, INTO
ADDERLEY STREET, INTO R304, ALONG R304 TO ATLANTIS, LEFT INTO REYGERSDAL
ROAD, RIGHT INTO WESFLEUR CIRCLE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT WESFLEUR
ATLANTIS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
Q74 BELLVILLE - CERES

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK CHARL MALAN ROAD, VOORTREKKER ROAD, R300, N1,
KLAPMUTS ROAD TO WELLINGTON ROAD, R303 PAST HERMON, TULBAGH, WOLSELY TO
CERES AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF ONLY.
N73 BELLVILLE - DU NOON

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER RIGHT
INTO DURBAN ROAD INTO FRANS CONRADIE INTO MCINTYRE, INTO PLATTEKLOOF ROAD
INTO POTSDAM INTO DU NOON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R94 BELLVILLE - ROBERTSON

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD (NO PICK UP & DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1 VIA HOOG STREET, LEFT INTO HOOG STREET VIA WORCESTER VIA R60
RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H56 BELLVILLE - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET RIGHT INTO R300 LEFT INTO N2 ALONG N2 TO SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW,
BOTRIVER LEFT INTO HAWSTON, ZWELIHLENA HERMANUS TAXI RANK AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H57 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE LEFT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER STREET LEFT INTO R300 KUILSRIVER NATIONAL ROAD RIGHT N1 PASS
PAARL TILL FIRST ROBOT TILL WORCESTER TURN RIGHT INTO BRANDWEG ROAD ALONG
RABIE AVENUE LEFT INTO TULBACH STREET TILL TAXI RANK AT THE CORNER OF
BARING AND TULBACH STREEET AT WORCESTER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K91 BELLVILLE - GEORGE

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, R300, N2,
SOMERSETWEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON, HEIDELBERG, MOSSEL BAY TO GEORGE TAXI
RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M42 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, LEEU GAMKA,
BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, PEARSTON, SOMERSET EAST, COOKHOUSE, ADELAIDE,
FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDELDRIFT, KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLIAM'S TOWN,
BISHO TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
J23 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON
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FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT
R300, LEFT N2, PROCEED ON N2 PAST SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
RIVIERSONDEREND, RIVERSDAL, MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA, PLETTENBERG BAY,
HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN INTO R72, ALONG R72 TO TAXI RANK
IN EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
G30 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, IN CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER STREET, LEFT INTO R300, RIGHT IN N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT IN R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT IN R57 TO GRAAFF-REINET,
RIGHT IN R62, IN R61 TO TAXI RANK IN UMTATA AND BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE.
T7 BELLVILE - STERKSPRUIT

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, THREE
SISTERS, RICHMOND, HANOVER, VENTERSTAD, BURGERSDORP, ALIWAL NORTH TO
STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T11 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-
RAMP ONTO N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, THREE
SISTERS,RICHMOND, HANOVER, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT,
ELLIOT,UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
T12 BELLVILLE - CALA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE TO CALA AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T13 BELLVILLE - WILLOWVALE

FROM BELLVILLE STATIONTRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO,
NGQAMKWE,CENTANE TO WILLOWVALE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T3 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1 VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO,DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT,
UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
T4 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
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RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE, CALA, ELLIOT,
UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
T5 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-
RAMP ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF REINET, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, CRADOCK, SADA,
QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE, COFIMVABA, TSOMO, ENGCOBO, DORDRECHT, INDWE,
UGIE, MACLEAR, TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, MATATIELE,
KOKSTAD, PEARSTON, ADELAIDE,FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, PEDDIE, KING
WILLIAMSTOWN, EAST LONDON, BUTTERWORTH,CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE TO
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T6 BELLVILLE - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-
RAMP ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, CATHACART,
STUTTERHEIM TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN
K90 BELLVILLE - KING WILLIAM'S TOWN

FROM BELLVILLE - INTERCHANGE INTO CHARL MALAN (RT) VOORTREKKER ROAD (LT)
R300 - (RT) N1 PROCEED OVER N1 PAST PAARL, WORCESTER, DE DOORNS,
TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, (RT) INTO R61 PAST ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, PROCEED PAST BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, PROCEED
OVER R63 TURN - (LT) HIGH STREET TO ALICE TAXI RANK. (LT) R63 TO
KEISKAMMAHOEK TAXI RANK OPPOSITE POST OFFICE, PROCEED WITH R352 TO
TANDALA - (LT) N2. PROCEED ALONG N2 (RT) TO WELLINGTON STREET TO KING
WILLIAM'S TOWN TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R93 BELLVILLE - MALMESBURY

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CARL MALAN STREET LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD (NO PICK AND DROP OFFS) LEFT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP ONTO
THE N1 PROCEED ALONG THE N1 RIGHT ONTO N7 OFF-RAMP PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG
THE N7 TOWARDS MALMESBURY TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N88 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, VOORTREKKER, RIGHT DURBAN ROAD VIA N1, PAARL,
WORCESTER, ROBERTSON, MONTAGUE TO ASHTON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
BELLVILLE - BONNIEVALE

FROM TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE, INTO BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN
STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N1
TO PAARL, WORCERSTER, ROBERTSON, PAST ASHTON, TURN RIGHT TO BONNIEVALE
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
BELLVILLE - POLOKWANE VIA JOHANNESBURG

FROM BELLVILLE DURBAN ROAD RO N1, PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBERG, BEAUFORT
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WEST, THREE SISTERS, RICHMOND, HANOVER, COLESBURG, BLOEMFONTEIN,
KROONSTAD,JOHANNESBURG, PRETORIA TO POLOKWANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
BELLVILLE - DURNBAN

FROM BELLVILLE TO N1, PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
RICHMOND, HANOVER, MIDDLEBERG, STYNBERG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE,
ELLOIT,UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER, MATATIELE, KOKSTAD TO DURBAN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
BELLVILLE - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, LEFT INTO N2 PAST SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW,
BOTRIVIER ALONG TH N2 PAST CALEDON, RIVIERSONDEREND, RIVERSDALE,
ALBERTINIA,MOSSELBAY, GEORGE, SEDEFIELD, KYNSNA, PLETTENBERG BAY,
HUMANSDORP,UITENHAGE TO PORT ELIZABETH AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD,LEFT INTO R300, INTO THE Ni PAST PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST TO GRAAFF REINNETTE, RIGHT TO PORT ELIZABETH, THROUGH
JANSENVILLE,SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, MADALA, ALICE, KING
WILLIAMS TOWN TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
P51 BELLVILLE - LANGA

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK, CHARL MALN STREET, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT
VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT TO LANGA TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
U58 BELLVILLE - VILLIERSDORP

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT, RIGHT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
ROBERT SOBUKWE ROAD, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD WHICH BECOMES STRAND
ROAD,WHICH BECOMES VAN RIEBEECK ROAD (R102) LEFT ONTO THE N2 PROCEED
STRAIGHT ALONG THE N2 TO GRABOUW TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309055. (2) ZIKHONA AND VUYI TRADING ID NO 200722827823. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 1 GIYO GIYO STREET, ILITHA PARK,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES IN KHAYELITSHA TO
MASIZAME EDUCARE, EMMANUEL EDUCARE, RIDGEVILLE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND
EASTRIDGE CHRISTIAN ACADEMY IN MITCHELL'S PLAIN AND RETURN AS PER
TIMETABLE.
TIMETABLE:

MORNINGS: 06H30 TO 08H00
AFTERNOON: 13H00 TO 16H00

OP.8309060. (2) AFRICAN HIGHLIGHTS TOURS CC ID NO 200405593523. (3)

DISTRICT: SOMERSET WEST. POSTAL ADDRESS: 32C HELDERBERG VILLAGE WALK,
CORNER DRAMAAND CALEDON STREET, SOMERSET WEST, 7130. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
TOURIST

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUISNESS
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SITUATED AT 32C HELDERBERG VILLAGE, MAIN ROAD, SOMERSET WEST TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8309065. (2) MPHATHI ANDILE MICHAEL AM ID NO 7703036609081. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: W 364-63 LANDZELA STREET, SITE B,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 6 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 10 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESSS SITUATED AT W364 SITE B,KHAYELITSHA TO POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS
OF 50 KILOMETRES AND RWETURN.
TARIFFS

START(FLAGFALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUESTED THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAM NO CHARGE
FOR EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAM OR PART THEREOF ... R1,00

OP.8309070. (2) DELPORT DAVID MANFRED DM ID NO 7104195209088. (3)

DISTRICT: STELLENBOSCH. POSTAL ADDRESS: 7 MAIN ROAD, LANQUEDOC, GROOT
DRAKENSTEIN, 7680. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN KYLEMORE,
LANQUEDOC, GROENDAL AND PNIEL TO THEIR PLACES OF EMPLOYMENT BEING RHODES
FOOD GROUP SITUATED IN GROOT DRAKENSTEIN AND LAURELIN TRADING CC SITUATED
IN FRANSCHOEK AS PER TIMETABLE.
TIMETABLE:

MORNINGS: 06H00 TO 08H00
AFTERNOON: 18H00 TO 20H00
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
LANQUEDOC TO KAYAMANDI HIGH SCHOOL AND MAKUPULA SECONDARY SCHOOL IN
STELLENBOSCH AND RETURN AS PER TIMETABLE.
TIMETABLE:

MORNINGS: 07H00 TO 08H00
AFTERNOON: 12H00 TO 15H00

OP.8309072. (2) KANUKA MZWAMADODA M ID NO 7805106041085. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 25 QUEEN STREET, KWANONQABA, MOSSELBAY, 6506.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

J76 MOSSEL BAY - CAPE TOWN

FROM MIKEVA LONG DISTANCE RANK, MOSSEL BAY RIGHT INTO BILL JEFFREY DRIVE
PROCEED RIGHT TO MOSSEL STREET PROCEED RIGHT TO LOUIS FOURIE DRIVE
ONGOING ONTO THE N2 RIGHT INTO STASIE STREET, ALBERTINIA SHELL GARAGE
LEFT TO STRASIE STREET RIGHT ONTO N2, RIVERSDALE RIGHT ONTO MAIN ROAD AND
PROCEED TO POST OFFICE AND RETURN BACK ONTO N2 RIGHT TO EKSTEEN STREET AT
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BP GARAGE AT HEIDELBERG RIGHT TO EKSTEEN RIGHT ONTO N2 LEFT TO VLEIDAM
STATION AT SLANGRIVIER AND LEFT ONTO N2 RIGHT ONTO MAIN ROAD SUURBRAAK
AND PROCEED TO POLICE STATION AND RIGHT AND RETURN ONTO N2 LEFT TO BP
GARAGE LEFT ONTO N2 RIGHT TO SWELLENGREBEK HOTEL AT SWELLENDAM MAIN ROAD
AND RETURN ONTO N2 LEFT TO MAIN ROAD AT CALEDON POST OFFICE AND RETURN
ONTO N2 LEFT TO BOTRIVIER HOTEL AT MAIN ROAD RIGHT AND RETURN TO N2 LEFT
TO TOYOTA GARAGE AT SOMERSET WEST LEFT AND RETURN ONTO N2 ONGOING LEFT
INTO STRAND STREET RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET PROCEED TO NG TRANSPORT CAPE
TOWN STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N2 MOSSEL BAY - UMTATA

FROM MOSSEL BAY TAXI RANK MAYIXHALE STREET, KWANONQABA RANK, LEFT IN
LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO LINK ROAD ONTO N2 OFF-RAMP, VIA GEORGE
AIRPORT(MR347), JOIN TR101 TO BLANCO AND PROCEED WITH N9, UNIONDALE,
WILLOWMORE,ABERDEEN, GRAAFF-REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO CRADOCK, TARKASTAD,
QUEENSTOWN,COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, UMTATA AND RETURN SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE TO BE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING MOSSEL BAY AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY THAT NO PASSENGERS TO BE SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING
MOSSEL BAY.

OP.8309093. (2) BAVUMA M M ID NO 5407205302088. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: V423, SITE B, KHAYELITSHA, 7784 C/O MR P
MLOTYWA P 0 BOX 12, MAIN ROAD, MFULENI, 7100. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1

X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

041.MFULENI - ELSIES RIVER

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO 0 NKQUBELANI STREET, RIGHT INTO
SAXDAWNS,LEFT INTO HIDLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH
ARTERIAL ACROSS MODDERDAM ROAD, INTO 35TH STREET WHICH BECOMES VAN
RIEBEECK ROAD,LEFT INTO EPPING AVENUE, OVER 21ST AVENUE, INTO CONSANI
ROAD, TO TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
Q7.MFULENI - TYGERBERG

FROM TAXI RANK IN MFULENI MAIN ROAD LEFT IN EASTERN WAY, LEFT HINDLE,
RIGHT R300, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL ROAD ACROSS MODDERDAM ROAD
LEFT TO DE LA RAY ROAD RIGHT INTO RADNOR ROAD LEFT INTO STELLENBURG
STREET TURN RIGHT INTO INDUSTRIAL RIGHT ROAD LEFT INTO VAN ZYL RIGHT INTO
FRANCE VAN ZYL TO TRAFFIC LIGHT LEFT TO MIKE PIENAAR BOULEVARD LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD LEFT ONTO DE LA RAY ROAD SANLAM CENTRE.
040.MFULENI - TYGERBERG RAILWAY STATION PAROW

FROM TAXI RANK AT MAIN ROAD IN MFULENI, LEFT INTO EERSTERIVER WAY, LEFT
INTO ROTTERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD RIGHT INTO SILVERSANDS, LEFT
INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE (NO PICK UP ALONG SILVERSANDS AND NELSON
MANDELA DRIVE) RIGHT INTO R300, LEFT INTO STELLENBOCSH ARTERIAL INTO 35TH
STREET WHICH BECOMES VAN RIEBEECK ROAD, LEFT INTO EPPING AVE, OVER 21ST,
INTO CONSANI ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS, RIGHT INTO HALT
ROAD,RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN VAN RIEBEECK ROAD, LEFT
INTO ALEXANDER ROAD, RIGHT INTO STEENBRAS STREET, LEFT INTO CLOETE STREET
TO PAROW STREET, RIGHT INTO JEAN SIMONS STREET TOWARDS SANLAM CENTRE LINK
UP WITH RAILWAY STREET TO DROP - OFF ONLY THROUGH SANLAM CENTRE.
MFULENI - EPPING

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK RIGHT TO NKQUBELA STREET INTO SAXDOWN LEFT HIDDLE
ROAD, LEFT R300 JOIN N2 TURN RIGHT TO BORCHARDS QUARRY THEN LEFT ROBERT
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SOBUKWE ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO VALHALLA DRIVE AND TURN LEFT TO BOFORS
CIRCLE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309094. (2) NJENGELE VUYO V ID NO 8005045704088. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 22220 PARLIAMENT STREET, BARDALE VILLAGES,
MFULENI, 7100 C/O MR P MLOTYWA P 0 BOX 12, MAIN ROAD, MFULENI, 7100. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

041.MFULENI - ELSIES RIVER

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO 0 NKQUBELANI STREET, RIGHT INTO
SAXDAWNS,LEFT INTO HIDLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH
ARTERIAL ACROSS MODDERDAM ROAD, INTO 35TH STREET WHICH BECOMES VAN
RIEBEECK ROAD,LEFT INTO EPPING AVENUE, OVER 21ST AVENUE, INTO CONSANI
ROAD, TO TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
Q7.MFULENI - TYGERBERG

FROM TAXI RANK IN MFULENI MAIN ROAD LEFT IN EASTERN WAY, LEFT HINDLE,
RIGHT R300, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL ROAD ACROSS MODDERDAM ROAD
LEFT TO DE LA RAY ROAD RIGHT INTO RADNOR ROAD LEFT INTO STELLENBURG
STREET TURN RIGHT INTO INDUSTRIAL RIGHT ROAD LEFT INTO VAN ZYL RIGHT INTO
FRANCE VAN ZYL TO TRAFFIC LIGHT LEFT TO MIKE PIENAAR BOULEVARD LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD LEFT ONTO DE LA RAY ROAD SANLAM CENTRE.
040.MFULENI - TYGERBERG RAILWAY STATION PAROW

FROM TAXI RANK AT MAIN ROAD IN MFULENI, LEFT INTO EERSTERIVER WAY, LEFT
INTO ROTTERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD RIGHT INTO SILVERSANDS, LEFT
INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE (NO PICK UP ALONG SILVERSANDS AND NELSON
MANDELA DRIVE) RIGHT INTO R300, LEFT INTO STELLENBOCSH ARTERIAL INTO 35TH
STREET WHICH BECOMES VAN RIEBEECK ROAD, LEFT INTO EPPING AVE, OVER 21ST,
INTO CONSANI ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS, RIGHT INTO HALT
ROAD,RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN VAN RIEBEECK ROAD, LEFT
INTO ALEXANDER ROAD, RIGHT INTO STEENBRAS STREET, LEFT INTO CLOETE STREET
TO PAROW STREET, RIGHT INTO JEAN SIMONS STREET TOWARDS SANLAM CENTRE LINK
UP WITH RAILWAY STREET TO DROP - OFF ONLY THROUGH SANLAM CENTRE.
K58.KHAYELITSHA - MONTE VISTA

FROM SITE C TAXI RANK INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE, TURN LEFT TO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, LEFT INTO TUNGWANE ROAD LEFT INTO N2, ALONG N2 ONTO BORCHARDS
QUARRY OFF RAMP INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO 35TH STREET WHICH BECOMES
VAN RIEBEECK ROAD, LEFT INTO EPPING AVENUE, OVER 21ST AVENUE INTO CONSANI
ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS RIGHT IN TO HALT ROAD TURN
LEFT TO VOORTREKKER. FROM VOORTREKKER ROAD TURN RIGHT TO VASCO BOULEVARD.
PASS ROBOTS THEN TO MONTE VISTA BOULEVARD, FROM THE MONTE VISTA BOULEVARD
TURN LEFT TO GLENKUILEN AVENUE THEN TURN RIGHT TO DE ALMEIDA, TURN RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, TURN LEFT TO KASTEEL STREET, VRYBURGER AVENUE DE
GRENDEL AVENUE TURN RIGHT CIRCLE THEN TURN TO DE GRENDEL AGAIN TURN LEFT
VRYBURGER TURN RIGHT WYLAND ROAD,
TURN RIGHT SPILBERGEN STREET, TURN LEFT TO COORNHOP STREET, TURN LEFT TO
DE ALMEIDA THEN TURN LEFT MONTAGUE WAY, TURN RIGHT TO MONTE VISTA
BOULEVARD AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
M45.KHAYELITSHA - PANORAMA

FROM SITE C TAXI RANK INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD
LEFT INTO TUNGWANA ROAD LEFT INTO N2 ALONG N2 ONTO BORCHARDS QUARRY OFF
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RAMP INTO MODDERDAM ROAD LEFT INTO 35TH STREET WHICH BECOMES VAN RIEBEECK
ROAD WHICH BECOMES GIEL BASSON ROAD RIGHT TO FRANS CONRADIE LEFT AT MC
INTYRE ROAD WHICH BECOMES PLATTEKLOOF ROAD LEFT INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD
RIGHT INTO HENNIE WINTERBACH AND RETURN.
MFULENI - EPPING

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK RIGHT TO NKQUBELA STREET INTO SAXDOWN LEFT HIDDLE
ROAD, LEFT R300 JOIN N2 TURN RIGHT TO BORCHARDS QUARRY THEN LEFT ROBERT
SOBUKWE ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO VALHALLA DRIVE AND TURN LEFT TO BOFORS
CIRCLE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309098. (2) PYWELL FRANCOIS PAUL FP ID NO 8412095163084. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28 VAN RIEBEECK STREET, BROOKLYN,
7405. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 28 VAN RIEBEECK STREET, BROOKLYN TO
POINTS WITHIN A 50 KILOMETRE RADIUS OF THIS LOCATION AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

PER KILOMETRE R7.00
WAITING TIME PER MINUTE R0.70

OP.8309099. (2) PYWELL FRANCOIS PAUL FP ID NO 8412095163084. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28 VAN RIEBEECK STREET, BROOKLYN,
7405. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 28 VAN RIEBEECK STREET, BROOKLYN TO
POINTS WITHIN A 50 KILOMETRE RADIUS OF THIS LOCATION AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

PER KILOMETRE R7.00
WAITING TIME PER MINUTE R0.70

OP.8309100. (2) PYWELL FRANCOIS PAUL FP ID NO 8412095163084. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28 VAN RIEBEECK STREET, BROOKLYN,
7405. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 28 VAN RIEBEECK STREET, BROOKLYN TO
POINTS WITHIN A 50 KILOMETRE RADIUS OF THIS LOCATION AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

PER KILOMETRE R7.00
WAITING TIME PER MINUTE R0.70

OP.8309101. (2) PYWELL FRANCOIS PAUL FP ID NO 8412095163084. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28 VAN RIEBEECK STREET, BROOKLYN,
7405. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 28 VAN RIEBEECK STREET, BROOKLYN TO
POINTS WITHIN A 50 KILOMETRE RADIUS OF THIS LOCATION AND RETURN.
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TARIFFS

PER KILOMETRE R7.00
WAITING TIME PER MINUTE R0.70

OP.8309102. (2) PYWELL FRANCOIS PAUL FP ID NO 8412095163084. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28 VAN RIEBEECK STREET, BROOKLYN,
7405. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 28 VAN RIEBEECK STREET, BROOKLYN TO
POINTS WITHIN A 50 KILOMETRE RADIUS OF THIS LOCATION AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

PER KILOMETRE R7.00
WAITING TIME PER MINUTE R0.70

OP.8309113. (2) MMENU LINDIWE DOROTHY LD ID NO 7303050562082. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: FLAT B5, ROYAL MAITLAND 11,
MAITLAND, 7405. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 205 OVERBEEK FLATS, LONG STREET, CAPE
TOWN WITH A RADIUS OF 5 KILOMETRES TO POINTS WITHIN A 50 KILOMETRES
RADIUS AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

START(FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8309117. (2) ADONIS MICHAEL M ID NO 5911085165085. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 7 FELECIA STREET, VOORBRUG, DELFT, 7100. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN DELFT TO
THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL NAMELY ST. AUGUSTINES PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06H00 - 07H50
AFTERNOON 13H00 - 15H00

OP.8309118. (2) ADONIS MICHAEL M ID NO 5911085165085. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 7 FELECIA STREET, VOORBRUG, DELFT, 7100. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN DELFT TO
THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL NAMELY ST. AUGUSTINES PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE
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MORNING 06H00 - 07H50
AFTERNOON 13H00 - 15H00

OP.8309119. (2) ADONIS MICHAEL M ID NO 5911085165085. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 7 FELECIA STREET, VOORBRUG, DELFT, 7100. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 20 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN DELFT TO
THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL NAMELY ST. AUGUSTINES PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06H00 - 07H50
AFTERNOON 13H00 - 15H00

OP.8309120. (2) BRAAF DAANTJIE D ID NO 7003305149087. (3) DISTRICT:
LAINGSBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: HUIS NO:8, MATJIESFONTEIN, MATJIESFONTEIN,
6901. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT HOUSE NO 8, MATJIESFONTEIN TO POINTS WITHIN THE
WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.

OP.8309123. (2) LETSOOA MOTSAMAI M ID NO 7808275629086. (3) DISTRICT:
STRAND. POSTAL ADDRESS: KALENI STREET, ASANDA VILLAGE, STRAND, 7140. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 29779 KALLENI STREET, ASANDA VILLAGE, STRAND TO
POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8309133. (2) DUALWAY TOURS ID NO 200711763923. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 38 PRIMROSE STREET, PARKTOWN, ATHLONE, 7764. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 38 PRIMROSE STREET, PARKTOWN, ATHLONE TO POINTS
WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.

OP.8309142. (2) KRYNAUW MARIO ANTHONY MA ID NO 7111205230087. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 67 ATHRY-WALK, HANOVER PARK, 7780.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1805385/2 FROM KRYNAUW MARIO ANTHONY
MA (13 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6)

THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1805385/2

CHARTER SERVICES

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS AT 58
EVERGREEN ROAD, HANOVER PARK TO POINTS WITHIN THE R.S.A. AND RETURN.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY
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STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCES IN
BELHAR, BELLVILLE, BROOKLYN, CAPRICON, CHICAGO, CLAREMONT, CROSSROADS, DE
NOVA,DELFT,DU NOON,EDGEMEAD,EERSTE RIVER,EIKEFONTEIN,ELSIES
RIVER,GUGULETHU,HANOVER PARK,HARARE,HAWSTON,HEIDEVELD,HEX PARK,HOUT
BAY, JOE SLOVO,
KALKBAY,KELIVLEI,KENILWORTH,KENSINGTON,KHAYELITSHA,KRAAIFONTEIN,KUILS
RIVER,MACASSAR,MAITLAND,MAMRE,MANENBERG,MASIPHUMELELA,MBEKWENI,MFULENI,
MOUNT PLEASANT,MOWBRAY,MITCHELLS PLAIN,MUIZENBERG,NORTH
PINE,NOMZAMO,MOORDEHOEK,NYANGA,OCEAN VIEW,OTTERY,PARKWOOD,PELICAN
PARK,PELLA,PHILLIPI,ROCKLANDS,RONDEVALLEY,RUYTERWAGHT,SCOTTSVILLE,SALT
RIVER,SAMORA MACHEL,SAXONSE,SHERWOOD,SOMERSET WEST,STEENBERG,
STELLENBOSCH STRAND,STRANDFONTEIN,SUMMERGREEN TO THEIR WORKPLACE NAMELY
PNP CANAL WALK AND PNP KENILWORTH AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

PICK UP AND DROP OFF STAFF BETWEEN 07H00PM AND 12H00AM

OP.8309150. (2) NQABAYI TEMBISILE T ID NO 7206166245080. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 19515 MELA STREET, BLOEKOMBOS, KRAAIFONTEIN,
7570. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1802382/0 FROM NQABAYI
TEMBISILE T (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 X 14
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1802382/0
467 BLOEKOMBOS - BELLVILLE

172 BLOEKOMBOS - WALLACEDENE - BELLVILLE

466 BLOEKOMBOS - WALLACEDENE

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

N83 BLOEKOMBOS - CAPE GATE CENTRE

FROM BLOEKOMBOS PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, RIGHT INTO BRIGHTON ROAD,
LEFT INTO DARWIN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CAPE GATE CENTRE AND RETURN INTO
DARWIN, RIGHT INTO OKAVANGO AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N87 BLOEKOMBOS - CAPE GATE

FROM BLOEKOMBOS PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL, TURN
RIGHT AT THE CIRCLE (M167), LEFT INTO N1, TURN OFF AT THE OKAVANGO ROAD,
RIGHT INTO CAPE GATE CENTRE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE, INTO SAM
NTOKOZELA ALONG THIS ROAD TO TAXI RANK.

OP.8309156. (2) PISTORIUS JOHANN J ID NO 4511225084088. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: POSBUS 126, HEIDELBERG KP, 6665. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1841042/0 FROM PISTORIUS JOHANN J (37 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 37 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1841042/0
EXISTING AUTHORITY

LEARNER TRANSPORT

B/WCED 1620/10: ROUTE NO 161: TRANSPORTATION OF 13 LEARNERS OVER A RETURN
DISTANCE OF 41.8 KM FROM VEEKRAAL, BLOMBOS-JUNCTION, J.P PRINSLOO FARM,
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JANNIE VOLSCHENK FARM, VAN SCHALKWYK FARM, RENIER KLEYHANS FARM,
JONGENSFONTEIN JUNCTION AND MORRIS FOX FARM TO BERTIE BARNARD PRIMARY
SCHOOL.

FROM 10-01-2011 TO 31-12-2015
LEARNER TRANSPORT

B/WCED 1295/10 - ROUTE NO T163: TRANSPORTATION OF 38 LEARNERS OVER A
RETURN DISTANCE OF 99.6 KM FROM WADRIF FARM, KANETBERG/ KORTFONTEIN,
CROSSING,VERMAAK FARM, WITWATER, (CROUS FARM), WITWATER (WALTER FARM),
STEGMAN FARM, ASSEGAAIBOSCH FARM, PLATTEKLOOF, KORRENTERIVIERDAM, BERG EN
DAL, EEN BOOM EN VOSLOO FARM TO PANORAMA AND VOORWAARTS PRIMARY SCHOOL
AND GERRIT DU PLESSIS SECONDARY SCHOOL.

FROM 10-01-2011 TO 31-12-2015
B/WCED 1884: ROUTE 526: TRANSPORTATION OF 60 LEARNERS OVER A RETURN
DISTANCE OF 126.6 KM FROM BROODKAS I (DIE VLAKTE), OUDEMURAGIE, NUWEPUT,
BRAKFONTEIN, VERMAAKLIKHEID POST OFFICE, MORESTER, DASSIEKLIP, J&C FOURIE
FARM, BROODKAS II (KRUISRIVIER) AND MELKBOOM TO VOORWAARTS PRIMARY SCHOOL
AND GERRIT DU PLESSIS SECONDARY SCHOOL.

20 JULY 2011 TO 30-07-2016
B/WCED 1857: ROUTE NO 601: TRANSPORTATION OF 21 LEARNERS OVER A RETURN
DISTANCE OF 72.6 KM FROM SOUTPAN, BRAKKEKUIL, SWARTHEUWEL, DUINERUG,
BOSHEUWEL, WADRIFT, VERGENOEG, SAMONA, GROOTRUG AND MORNINGSTAR TURN OFF
TO KAIROS SECONDARY SCHOOL.

FROM 30-09-2011 TO 30-07-2016
B/WCED 2180/13: ROUTE 446: TRANSPORTATION OF 55 LEARNERS OVER A RETURN
DISTANCE OF 64.6 KM FROM HONEYWOOD, GOEDEHOOP, MOODIESHOOGTE, ARCADIA,
DOORNRIVIER, KLIPDRIFT, MIERFONTEIN, KEYSER, WILGENHOF, WELTEVREDE AND
SKOUGRONDE TO DE WAALVILLE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND KAIROS SECONDARY SCHOOL.

FROM 10-01-2014 TO 31-12-2018
B/WCED 1332/10 - ROUTE NO 277: TRANSPORTATION OF 38 LEARNERS OVER A
RETURN DISTANCE OF 85.4 KM FROM KADIE, WATERKLOOF I (JACO STREICHER),
KADIESWAGENDRIFT TURN-OFF, WATERKLOOF II (JF UYS), KOERIE CROSSING,
KADIESVLEI, PARKLANDS, RENOSTERFONTEIN AND WITSAND JUNCTION TO VONDELING
PRIMARY SCHOOL.

FROM 10-01-2011 TO 31-12-2015
B/WCED 1435/10 - ROUTE NO T265: TRANSPORTATION OF 33 LEARNERS OVER A
RETURN DISTANCE OF 55.2 KM FROM GOEDEMANSKRAAL, ZOUTPAN, QUARIEVLEI,
MEERLUS,SANDFONTEIN, PARKLANDS, UITKYK/ RENOSTERFONTEIN, WITSAND JUCTION
AND WESTFIELD TO VONDELING PRIMARY SCHOOL.

10-01-2011 TO 31-12-2015
B/WCED 1289/10 - ROUTE NO T153: TRANSPORTATION OF 15 LEARNERS OVER A
RETURN DISTANCE OF 68.2 KM FROM KLEINBERG TURN INN, HOLLAAGTE, WITTEKLIP,
BKS STORE (COOPER), BRAKFONTEIN, GOURITZBRIDGE, BON AVONTUUR,
WELGEVONDEN,KEURFONTEIN AND BO PLAAS TO OKER PRIMARY SCHOOL.

FROM 10-01-2011 TO 31-12-2015
B/WCED 1976: ROUTE NO 383: TRANSPORTATION OF 24 LEARNERS OVER A RETURN
DISTANCE OF 45.8 KM FROM OUDEKRAALSKOP, BOSKOP TURN OFF, EERSTEKOP TURN
OFF, KAPKAMMA MALGAS, BRAKFONTEIN, MOOIGELEGEN AND SWARTBOSVLEI TURN OFF
TO
SLANGRIVIER PRIMARY SCHOOL.

FROM 10-01-2012 TO 31-12-2016
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS AT 11 MEADOW STREET, HEIDELBERG TO POINTS WITHIN THE BOUNDERIES
OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
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STAFF SERVICE

CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO PLACE OF EMPLOYMENT AT
INDINGO FRUIT FARM AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNINGS: HEIDELBERG - KRUISRIVIER: 07H30
AFTERNOONS: KRUISRIVIER - HEIDELBERG: 17H30
STAFF SERVICE

CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR PLACE OF EMPLOYMENT AT
ARISTA FARMING AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNINGS: HEIDELBERG - ARISTA: 07H00
AFTERNOONS: ARISTA - HEIDELBERG: 17H00
STAFF SERVICE

CONVEYANCE OF STAFF IN THE EMPLOYMENT OF SWELLENSHARON SA (PTY) LTD, FROM
THEIR RESIDENCE TO PLACE OF EMPLOYMENT AT SWELLENSHARON BUFFELSJAGS AND
RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNINGS: HEIDELBERG - BUFFELJAGSRIVIER: 06H00
AFTERNOONS: BUFFELJAGSRIVIER - HEIDELBERG: 17H00 - 18H00
STAFF SERVICE

CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR PLACE OF EMPLOYMENT AT
WIMPY ONE STOP HEIDELBERG, AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNINGS: HEIDELBERG - WIMPY: 6H30
AFTYERNOONS: WIMPY - HEIDELBERG: 20H30

OP.8309157. (2) VAN ASWEGEN MAURICE QUINTIN MQ ID NO 6810285116089. (3)

DISTRICT: MALMESBURY. POSTAL ADDRESS: 7 BLOUBERG LANE, BEACON HILL,
ATLANTIS, 7349. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLARS

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE IN
SAXONSEA,BEACONHILL,PROTEA PARK,ROBENVALE TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS
NAMELY, PROTEA PARK PRIMARY, WESFLEUR PRIMARY SCHOOL, BERZELIA PRIMARY
SCHOOL, REYGERSDAL PRIMARY, AVONDALE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND SAXONSEA PRIMARY
AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING: 06H00 - 08H00
AFTERNOON: 12H00 - 16H00

OP.8309158. (2) SCHOLTZ SHANE BRADLEY SB ID NO 8703075046087. (3)

DISTRICT: MALMESBURY. POSTAL ADDRESS: 13 CYBELLE STREET, AVONDALE,
ATLANTIS, 7349. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLARS

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCES IN AVONDALE,
PROTEA PARK, BEACON HILL, SHERWOOD PARK, SAXON SEA, EXSTENTION 12,
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ATLANTIS INDUSTRIAL, TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMLEY WESFLEUR PRIMARY,
AVONDALE PRIMARY,PROTEA PARK PRIMARY AND SUNSHINE DAYCARE CENTRE AND
RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H00 - 08H00
AFTERNOON:16H00 - 17H30

OP.8309160. (2) AJAM QARNIET Q Q ID NO 9205085336085. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 45 OXFORD STREET, WOODSTOCK, 7925. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS 45 OXFORD STREET, WOODSTOCK WITHIN A PICK UP
RADIUS OF 10 KILOMETRES TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

START(FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8309161. (2) AJAM QARNIET Q Q ID NO 9205085336085. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 45 OXFORD STREET, WOODSTOCK, 7925. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS 45 OXFORD STREET, WOODSTOCK WITHIN A PICK UP
RADIUS OF 10 KILOMETRES TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

START(FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8309173. (2) BUTSHINGI SIBONGILE S S ID NO 7311120516087. (3)

DISTRICT: GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 36 STATION ROAD, GOODWOOD, 7460. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 36 STATION ROAD, GOODWOOD TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR RESIDENCES TO THEIR WORKPLACE NAMELY
IKAMVA TRANSPORT AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MONDAY - FRIDAY 18H00 - 23H00

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.
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SATURDAY AND SUNDAY 14H00 - 21H00

OP.8309179. (2) ARIES DAANTJIE D ID NO 6205285109087. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 16 GLENWYN STREET, VOORBRUG, DELFT, 7100.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN DELFT TO
THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL NAMELY PERSEVERANCE SECONDARY IN BELHAR AND
RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06H30 - 07H50
AFTERNOON 14H00 - 16H00

OP.8309183. (2) NEKU GCINIKHAYA G ID NO 7106215882083. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: B 1737 WHITE CITY, NYANGA, 7755. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO B1737 WHITE CITY, NYANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8309184. (2) NEKU GCINIKHAYA G ID NO 7106215882083. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: B 1737 WHITE CITY, NYANGA, 7755. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO B1737 WHITE CITY, NYANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8309185. (2) NOGAGA THEMBALETHU NICHOLAS TN ID NO 7910155378089. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 100 MOCKINGBIRD RD, WATERGATE ESTATE,
MITCHELLSPLAIN, 7785. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN 60 KILOMETRES RADIUS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO 100 MOCKING BIRD ROAD, WATERGAT ESTATE, MITCHELLS PLAIN TO
POINTS WITHIN CITY OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

START(FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8309186. (2) SAM ATHOL SHANE JESSIE ASJ ID NO 7709105044084. (3)

DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 22 HEXRIVIER BERG STREET,
GREENFIELDS, BLACKHEATH, 7580. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO.
1829675/0 FROM SAM ATHOL SHANE JESSIE ASJ (13 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT:
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KUILSRIVIER). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1829675/0

CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 61 BOBBY STREET,GAYLEE,BLACKHEATH TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCES IN
BELHAR, BELLVILLE, BROOKLYN, CAPRICON, CHICAGO, CLAREMONT, CROSSROADS, DE
NOVA,DELFT,DU NOON,EDGEMEAD,EERSTE RIVER,EIKEFONTEIN,ELSIES
RIVER,GUGULETHU,HANOVER PARK,HARARE,HAWSTON,HEIDEVELD,HEX PARK,HOUT
BAY, JOE SLOVO, KALK
BAY, KELIVLEI, KENILWORTH, KENSINGTON, KHAYELITSHA, KRAAIFONTEIN, KUILS
RIVER,MACASSAR,MAITLAND,MAMRE,MANENBERG,MASIPHUMELELA,MBEKWENI,MFULENI,
MOUNT PLEASANT,MOWBRAY,MITCHELLS PLAIN,MUIZENBERG,NORTH
PINE,NOMZAMO,MOORDEHOEK,NYANGA,OCEAN VIEW,OTTERY,PARKWOOD,PELICAN
PARK,PELLA,PHILLIPI,ROCKLANDS,RONDEVALLEY,RUYTERWAGHT,SCOTTSVILLE,SALT
RIVER,SAMORA MACHEL,SAXONSE,SHERWOOD,SOMERSET WEST,STEENBERG,
STELLENBOSCH STRAND,STRANDFONTEIN,SUMMERGREEN TO THEIR WORKPLACE NAMELY
PNP CANAL WALK AND PNP KENILWORTH AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

PICK UP AND DROP OFF STAFF BETWEEN 07HOOPM AND 12HOOAM

OP.8309191. (2) MAFANYA NTSIKELELO N ID NO 7510035561084. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: A 391 ZAKHELE STREET, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1785293/3 FROM MAFANYA NTSIKELELO N (15
X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1785293/3
1 BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

2 BELLVILLE - NYANGA

4 BELLVILLE - MOWBRAY

40 BELLVILLE - WALLACEDENE

404 BELLVILLE - BLOEKOMBOS

405 BELLVILLE - BLOEKOMBOS

P56 BELLVILLE - VREDEKLOOF

H56 BELLVILLE - HERMANUS

H57 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER

319 BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

P72 BELLVILLE - SOMARA

F77 BELLVILLE - MITCHELLS PLAIN
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602 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

P55 BELLVILLE - TYGER VALLEY MALL VIA TYGER WATERFRONT

Q74 BELLVILLE - CERES

R93 BELLVILLE - MALMESBURY

K92 BELLVILLE - STELLENBOSCH

K91 BELLVILLE - GEORGE

R94 BELLVILLE - ROBERTSON

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

K93 BELLVILLE - DU NOON

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD,RIGHT DURBAN ROAD, LEFT MIKE PIENAAR STREET, LEFT FRANS CONRADIE
DRIVE,RIGHT GILL HAROM, LEFT INTO FRANS CONRADIE, RIGHT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD,LEFT WINFIELD PHASE WHICH JOIN MONTAGUE AVENUE, JOIN EDGEMEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BOSMANDAM ROAD ONTO MONTAGUE AVENUE, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD,
BLOUBERG DRIVE, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD TO DU-NOON TAXI RANK AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N73 BELLVILLE - DU NOON

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER RIGHT
INTO DURBAN ROAD INTO FRANS CONRADIE INTO MCINTYRE, INTO PLATTEKLOOF ROAD
INTO POTSDAM INTO DU NOON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N88 BELLVILLE - ASHTON

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, VOORTREKKER, RIGHT DURBAN ROAD VIA N1, PAARL,
WORCESTER, ROBERTSON, MONTAGUE TO ASHTON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
P54 BELLVILLE - CAPE GATE MALL

FROM BELLVILLE PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN LEFT
VOORTREKKER RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N1, LEFT INTO OKAVANGO
ROAD,RIGHT INTO CAPE GATE CENTRE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
601 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO AJ WEST ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO LANDROS
STREET,LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO LINCOLN AVENUE, LEFT INTO
FRANS CONRADIE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MIKE PIENAAR DRIVE, LEFT AT KARL BREMER
TO DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP, LEFT INTO MIKE PIENAAR, INTO JIP DE JAGER DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO VAN RIEBEECKHOF ROAD TO WELGEDACHT, WELGEMOED TO DROP-OFF AND
PICK-UP ONLY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T3 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1 VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO,DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT,
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UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
T4 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE, CALA, ELLIOT,
UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
T5 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-
RAMP ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF REINET, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, CRADOCK, SADA,
QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE, COFIMVABA, TSOMO, ENGCOBO, DORDRECHT, INDWE,
UGIE, MACLEAR, TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, MATATIELE,
KOKSTAD, PEARSTON, ADELAIDE,FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, PEDDIE, KING
WILLIAMSTOWN, EAST LONDON, BUTTERWORTH,CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE TO
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T6 BELLVILLE - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-
RAMP ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, CATHACART,
STUTTERHEIM TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T7 BELLVILE - STERKSPRUIT

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, THREE
SISTERS, RICHMOND, HANOVER, VENTERSTAD, BURGERSDORP, ALIWAL NORTH TO
STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T8 BELLVILLE - LADY FRERE

FROM BELLVILLE SATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN TO LADY FRERE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T10 BELLVILLE - IDUTYWA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS ) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-
RAMP ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO,
NGQAMAKWE,BUTTERWORTH TO IDUTYWA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T11 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
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BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-
RAMP ONTO N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, THREE
SISTERS,RICHMOND, HANOVER, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT,
ELLIOT,UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
T12 BELLVILLE - CALA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE TO CALA AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T13 BELLVILLE - WILLOWVALE

FROM BELLVILLE STATIONTRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO,
NGQAMKWE,CENTANE TO WILLOWVALE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M42 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, LEEU GAMKA,
BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, PEARSTON, SOMERSET EAST, COOKHOUSE, ADELAIDE,
FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDELDRIFT, KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLIAM'S TOWN,
BISHO TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
G30 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE IN CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET LEFT ONTO R300 RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG N1 PROCEED UNTIL BEAUFORT WEST
RIGHT ONTO R61 ALONG R61 AND PROCEED UNTIL ABERDEEN LEFT ONTO R57 AND
PROCEED UNTI GRAAF-REINET RIGHT ONTO R62 ALONG R61 UNTIL TAXI RANK AT
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
J23 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT
R300, LEFT N2, PROCEED ON N2 PAST SOMERST WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
RIVIERSONDEREND, RIVERSDAL, MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA, PLETTENBERG BAY,
HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN INTO R72, ALONG R72 TO TAXI RANK
IN EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P73 BELLIVLLE - GUGULETHU

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, RIGHT BELLRAIL ROAD, MODDERDAM ROAD, LEFT
BORCHARDS QUARRY RIGHT NY 5, NY 6, LEFT NY 108, LEFT NY 1 TO GUGULETHU
TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P51 BELLVILLE - LANGA

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK, CHARL MALN STREET, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT
VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT TO LANGA TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
U58 BELLVILLE - VILLIERSDORP

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT, RIGHT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
ROBERT SOBUKWE ROAD, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD WHICH BECOMES STRAND
ROAD,WHICH BECOMES VAN RIEBEECK ROAD (R102) LEFT ONTO THE N2 PROCEED
STRAIGHT ALONG THE N2 TO GRABOUW TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
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U59 BELLVILLE - MOORREESBURG

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT, LEFT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT CHARL
MALAN, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1
OFF- RAMP ONTO N1 PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG THE N1, RIGHT ONTO N7 OFF - RAMP
ONTO THE N7 PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG THE N7 TO MALMESBURY TO MOORREESBURG
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
BELLVILLE - VREDENDAL

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, LEFT INTO N1 OFF RAMP PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
THE N7 OFF RAMP PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG THE N7 TOWARDS MOOREESBURG, INTO
PIKETBURG AND CLANWILLIAM AND STRAIGHT INTO VREDENDAL TAXI RANK AND
RETURN.

OP.8309197. (2) PUPU NOKWANDA OLGA NO ID NO 4602240462084. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 2282 PHASE 2 WAY, MOYA STREET, CROSS ROADS,
7750. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
1 BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN
ROAD WHICH BECOMES WILLIE VAN SCHOOR ROAD, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT
ROAD,RIGHT INTO TYGER VALLEY CENTRE, RIGHT INTO OLD OAK ROAD, LEFT INTO
DURBANVILLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON ROAD, LEFT INTO NEW STREET, RIGHT
INTO DURBANVILLE TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
2 BELLVILLE - NYANGA

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY
ROAD,RIGHT INTO NY 108, LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD, LEFT INTO MILLERS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO ZWELITSHA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATHU ROAD TO NYANGA TAXI
RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
40 BELLVILLE - WALLACEDENE

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE RAILWAY STATION, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN
STREET,RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD PAST
BRACKENFELL,NORTHPINE, SCOTTSDENE TO WALLACEDENE TURN-OFF TO TAXI RANK
WALLACEDENE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
175 BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

FROM TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT WITH OLD PAARL ROAD, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUDENHOUT
AVENUE, RIGHT INTO SUIKERBOSSIE STREET, LEFT INTO OLD OAK ROAD, RIGHT
INTO PANORAMA ROAD, LEFT INTO MOUNTAINVIEW, RIGHT INTO EDELWEIS STREET,
RIGHT INTO KENDAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SONDAL CROSS EVERSDAL ROAD INTO
MOPANIE STREET, LEFT INTO BETHANIE STREET, RIGHT INTO VYEBOOM STREET,
EVERSDAL AND RETURN AS FOLLOW: RIGHT INTO HEBRON STREET CROSS EVERSDAL
ROAD, INTO CHANTELEUR CROSS MOUNTANVIEW INTO PANORAM ROAD CROSS OLD PAARL
ROAD, INTO SONNEBLOM STREET, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT, RIGHT INTO OLD
PAARL ROAD,RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE RAILWAY STATION.
405 BELLVILLE - BLOEKOMBOS

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOTFONTEIN ROAD,
LEFT INTO BOESAK STREET, RIGHT INTO FIRST GATE AT WALLACEDENE, INTO
SECOND GATE AT BLOEKOMBOS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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602 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO AJ WEST ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO LANDROS
STREET,LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO LINCOLN AVENUE, LEFT INTO
HENDRIK VERVOED ROAD, RIGHT INTO JIP DE JAGER DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VAN
RIEBEECKHOF ROAD TO WELGEDACHT, WELGEMOED TO DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP ONLY
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H56 BELLVILLE - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET RIGHT INTO R300 LEFT INTO N2 ALONG N2 TO SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW,
BOTRIVER LEFT INTO HAWSTON, ZWELIHLENA HERMANUS TAXI RANK AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H57 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE LEFT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER STREET LEFT INTO R300 KUILSRIVER NATIONAL ROAD RIGHT N1 PASS
PAARL TILL FIRST ROBOT TILL WORCESTER TURN RIGHT INTO BRANDWEG ROAD ALONG
RABIE AVENUE LEFT INTO TULBACH STREET TILL TAXI RANK AT THE CORNER OF
BARING AND TULBACH STREEET AT WORCESTER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
G30 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE IN CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET LEFT ONTO R300 RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG N1 PROCEED UNTIL BEAUFORT WEST
RIGHT ONTO R61 ALONG R61 AND PROCEED UNTIL ABERDEEN LEFT ONTO R57 AND
PROCEED UNTI GRAAF-REINET RIGHT ONTO R62 ALONG R61 UNTIL TAXI RANK AT
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309198. (2) PAULSE COACHES (PTY)LTD ID NO 201300041507. (3) DISTRICT:
VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 11 MIDDELBURG STREET, SALDANHA, SALDANHA,
7395. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 65 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY SERVEST SITUATED AT
SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (SERVEST)

MORNING 05H45 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 171140 - 19H00
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY TRONOX NAMAQUA SANDS AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING 05H50 - 08H00
AFTERNOON 17H50 - 20H00
MORNING 06H40 - 08H00
AFTERNOON 14H00 - 17H10
MORNING 05H50 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 14H00 - 16H50
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
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VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY MONEYTLA SITUATED
AT SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (MONEYTLA)

MORNING 06H00 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 16H00 - 19H00
CHARTER SERVICE

PICK UP PASSENGERS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND CONVEY/TRANSPORT THEM TO
VARIOUS POINTS WITHIN THE BORDER OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8309203. (2) PAULSE COACHES (PTY)LTD ID NO 201300041507. (3) DISTRICT:
VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 11 MIDDELBURG STREET, SALDANHA, SALDANHA,
7395. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY SERVEST SITUATED AT
SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (SERVEST)

MORNING 05H45 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 17H40 - 19H00
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY MONEYTLA SITUATED
AT
SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (MONEYTLA)

MORNING 06H00 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 16H00 - 19H00
CHARTER SERVICE

PICK UP PASSENGERS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND CONVEY/TRANSPORT THEM TO
VARIOUS POINTS WITHIN THE BORDER OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8309204. (2) PAULSE ADRIAN BENJAMIN AB ID NO 5208125648083. (3)

DISTRICT: VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 11 MIDDELBURG STREET, SALDANHA,
7395. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1814610/0 FROM PAULSE ADRIAN
BENJAMIN AB (74 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: VREDENBURG). (5) 1 X 74
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OWN EMPLOYEES. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1814610/0
STAFF

CONVEYANCE OF STAFF IN THE EMPLOYMENT OF TRONOX MINERAL SANDS(PTY)LTD.
SITUATED IN VREDENBEURG FROM THEIR RESIDENCES TO THEIR PLACE OF
EMPLOYMENT AT TRONOX MINERAL SANDS(PTY)LTD AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

07H00 - 19H00 (MORNING)
07H00 - 19H00 (DAY SHIFT)
19H00 - 07H00 (EVENING)
CONTRACT PERIOD: START 01/02/2013 END 31/01/2018
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY
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STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY MONEYTLA SITUATED
AT SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (MONEYTLA)

MORNING 06H00 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 16H00 - 19H00
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY SERVEST SITUATED AT
SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (SERVEST)

MORNING 05H45 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 17H40 - 19H00
CHARTER SERVICE

PICK UP PASSENGERS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND CONVEY/TRANSPORT THEM TO
VARIOUS POINTS WITHIN THE BORDER OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8309205. (2) PAULSE ADRIAN BENJAMIN AB ID NO 5208125648083. (3)

DISTRICT: VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 11 MIDDELBURG STREET, SALDANHA,
7395. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1814615/0 FROM PAULSE ADRIAN
BENJAMIN AB (64 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: VREDENBURG). (5) 1 X 64
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OWN EMPLOYEES. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1814615/0
STAFF

CONVEYANCE OF STAFF IN THE EMPLOYMENT OF TRONOX MINERAL SANDS (PTY) LTD.
SITUATED IN VREDENBURG FROM THEIR RESIDENCES TO THEIR PLACE OF EMPLOYMENT
AT TRONOX MINERAL SAND(PTY)LTD AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

07H00 - 19H00 (MORNING)
07H00 - 16H00 (DAY SHIFT)
19H00 - 07H00 (EVENING)
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY MONEYTLA SITUATED
AT SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (MONEYTLA)

MORNING 06H00 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 16H00 - 19H00
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY SERVEST SITUATED AT
SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (SERVEST)

MORNING 05H45 - 07H00
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AFTERNOON 17H40 - 19H00
CHARTER SERVICE

PICK UP PASSENGERS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND CONVEY/TRANSPORT THEM TO
VARIOUS POINTS WITHIN THE BORDER OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8309206. (2) PAULSE ADRIAN BENJAMIN AB ID NO 5208125648083. (3)

DISTRICT: VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 11 MIDDELBURG STREET, SALDANHA,
7395. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1829547/1 FROM PAULSE ADRIAN
BENJAMIN AB (22 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: VREDENBURG). (5) 1 X 22
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OWN EMPLOYEES. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1829547/1
STAFF

VALID FROM 1/07/2013-31/7/2016
CONVEYANCE OF STAFF IN THE EMPLOYMENT OF TRONOX MINERAL SANDS SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENCE TO THEIR PLACE OF EMPLOYMENT AT
TRONOX MINERAL SANDS AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

07H00 - 19H00(MORNING)
07H00 - 16H00(DAY SHIFT)
19H00 - 07H00(NIGHT SHIFT)
STAFF

VALID FROM 31/1/2013-31/1/2018
CONVEYANCE OF STAFF IN THE EMPLOYMENT OF SEA HARVEST SITUATED IN SALDANHA
FROM THEIR RESIDENCES TO THERIR PLACE OF EMPLOYMENT AT SEA HARVEST AND
RETURN.
TIMETABLE

AS AND WHEN REQUIRED(24 HOUR SERVICE).FACTORY AND VESSELS WORK 24 HOURS,
VESSELS DOCK AND SAIL AT ANY TIME.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY MONEYTLA SITUATED
AT SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (MONEYTLA)

MORNING 06H00 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 16H00 - 19H00
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY SERVEST SITUATED AT
SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (SERVEST)

MORNING 05H45 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 17H40 - 19H00
CHARTER SERVICE

PICK UP PASSENGERS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND CONVEY/TRANSPORT THEM TO
VARIOUS POINTS WITHIN THE BORDER OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
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OP.8309207. (2) PAULSE ADRIAN BENJAMIN AB ID NO 5208125648083. (3)

DISTRICT: VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 11 MIDDELBURG STREET, SALDANHA,
7395. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1814612/0 FROM PAULSE ADRIAN
BENJAMIN AB (74 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: VREDENBURG). (5) 1 X 74
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OWN EMPLOYEES. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1814612/0
STAFF

CONVEYANCE OF STAFF IN THE EMPLOYMENT OF TRONOX MINERAL SANDS (PTY)LTD
SITUATED IN VREDENBERG FROM THEIR RESIDENCES TO THEIR PLACE OF EMPLOYMENT
AT TRONOX MINERAL SANDS(PTY)LTD AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

07H00 - 19H00(MORNING)
07H00 - 16H00(DAY SHIFT)
19H00 - 07H00(EVENING)
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY MONEYTLA SITUATED
AT SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (MONEYTLA)
MORNING 06H00 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 16H00 - 19H00
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF/EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
VREDENBURG AND SALDANHA TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY SERVEST SITUATED AT
SALDANHA STEEL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (SERVEST)

MORNING 05H45 - 07H00
AFTERNOON 17H40 - 19H00
CHARTER SERVICE

PICK UP PASSENGERS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND CONVEY/TRANSPORT THEM TO
VARIOUS POINTS WITHIN THE BORDER OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8309212. (2) KOSANI THEMBEKILE ALFRED TA ID NO 6811215730080. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: NY 120 NO.18, NOMALUNGELO HOSTEL,
GUGULETU, 7750. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1639980/3 FROM
KOSANI THEMBEKILE ALFRED TA (12 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1

X 12 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1639980/3

D16 GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

K36 GUGULETU - KILLARNEY

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

GUGULETHU - UMTATA

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD RIGHT INTO N2 TO TAXI RANK IN UMTATA
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - QUEENSTOWN
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FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO Ni ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT ONTO R61 TO QUEENSTOWN,
RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO TAXI RANK IN
CALDERWOOD STREET, QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - TSOLO

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO Ni ALONG BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, LEFT ONTO N9 TO
GRAAFF REINET ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG, RIGHT AT R56 TO STEYNSBURG ALONG
R56 TO INDWE VIA MACLEAR ALONG R56 TO TSOLO AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - TSOLO

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO Ni ALONG BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, LEFT ONTO N9 TO
GRAAFF REINET ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG, LEFT INTO R56 TO STEYNSBURG INTO
MOLTENO,INTO DORDRECHT, INTO INDWE, INTO UGIE, INTO MACLEAR TO TSOLO AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO Ni ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, LEFT ONTO N9
TO GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT INTO N10 TO CRADOCK, LEFT INTO R61 TO TARKASTAD,
RIGHT INTO N6 TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO
CALDERWOOD STREET, INTO LADY FRERE, INTO CALA, RIGHT INTO R56 TO ELLIOT,
INTO MACLEAR,LEFT TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N2 ALONG N2 TO KING
WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - LUSIKISIKI

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO Ni ALONG BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, LEFT INTO N9 TO
GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT INTO N10 TO CRADOCK, FROM N10 RIGHT INTO R61 TO
TARKASTAD,RIGHT INTO N6 TO QUEENSTOWN, INTO CATHCART, RIGHT INTO
COFIMVABA, INTO ENGCOBO, INTO UMTATA, LEFT INTO N2 TO QUMBU, INTO MOUNT
AYLIFF, MOUNT FLETCHER, INTO FLAGSTAFF TO LUSIKISIKI AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - PORT ST. JOHNS

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO Ni ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, LEFT INTO N9
TO GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT INTO N10 TO CRADOCK, FROM N10 RIGHT INTO R61 TO
TARKASTAD, RIGHT INTO N6 TO QUEENSTOWN, INTO CATHCART, RIGHT INTO
COFIMVABA, INTO ENGCOBO, INTO UMTATA, INTO BANDINGVILLE, INTO LIBODE VIA
NTLAZA TO PORT ST. JOHNS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - COFFI BAY
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FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2, LEFT INTO R300, RIGHT
INTO N1 ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, LEFT INTO N9 TO GRAAFF
REINET, RIGHT INTO N10 TO CRADOCK, FROM N10 RIGHT INTO R61 TO TARKASTAD,
RIGHT INTO N6 TO QUEENSTOWN, INTO CATHCART, RIGHT INTO COFIMVABA, INTO
ENGCOBO, INTO UMTATA, RIGHT INTO N2, LEFT INTO VIEDGERSVILLE ROAD TO
MQANDULI TO COFFI BAY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - LADY FRERE

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO N1 ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT ONTO R61 TO QUEENSTOWN,
RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO TAXI IN
CALDERWOOD STREET,QUEENSTOWN RIGHT INTO CATHCART ROAD, ALONG R61 TO TAXI
RANK IN LADY FRERE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - BHIZANA

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO N1 ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, LEFT INTO N9
TO GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT INTO N10 TO CRADOCK, FROM N10 RIGHT INTO R61 TO
TARKASTAD, RIGHT INTO N6 TO QUEENSTOWN, INTO CATHCART, RIGHT INTO
COFIMVABA, INTO ENGCOBO, INTO UMTATA, LEFT INTO N2 TO MOUNT AYLIFF, RIGHT
INTO R61 TO BHIZANA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
GUGULETHU - ELLIOTDALE (XHORHA)

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO N1 ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, LEFT INTO N9
TO GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT INTO N10 TO CRADOCK, FROM N10 RIGHT INTO R61 TO
TARKASTAD, RIGHT INTO N6 TO QUEENSTOWN, INTO CATHCART, RIGHT INTO R61 TO
COFIMVABA, RIGHT TO TSOMO, INTO NGQAMAKWE TO NDABAKAZI, LEFT INTO N2 TO
BUTTERWORTH INTO DUTYWA, ALONG N2 RIGHT INTO VIEDGERSVILLE, INTO MQANDULI
TO ELLIOTDALE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - MDANTSANE

FROM EYONA RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 TO MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - MDANTSANE

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO N1 ALONG BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, TO ABERDEEN,
RIGHT ONTO R63 TO KEISKAMMAHOEK, PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT INTO
N2 TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN, MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - MATATIELE

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT
INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO R300, RIGHT
INTO N1 ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, LEFT ONTO N9 T GRAAFF
REINET ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG, LEFT INTO R56 TO STEYNSBURG INTO MOLTENO,
INTO DORDRECHT,INTO INDWE, INTO UGIE, INTO MACLEAR, LEFT INTO R410 TO
MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - TELLE BRIDGE

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
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ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO N1 ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, THREE SISTERS, RICHMOND,
COLESBURG,VENTERSTAD, BURGERSDORP, ALIWAL NORTH, LADY GREY, RIGHT ONTO
R393 TO STERKSPRUIT, PALMIET TO TELLE BRIDGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - DURBAN

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO N1 ALONG BEAUFORT WEST, INTO COLESBURG TO BLOEMFONTEIN,
INTO KOPIES, INTO PARIS, INTO VILLERS, INTO SPRINGS, INTO N3, INTO
HARRISMITH ALONG N3 TO PIETERMARITZBURG INTO N3 VIA ETHEKWINI TO DURBAN
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - DURBAN

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO R300,
RIGHT INTO N1 ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 ALONG R61 TO UMTATA,
LEFT INTO N2 TO KOKSTAD, INTO PORTSHEPSTONE ALONG N2 VIA XOPO INTO
PIETERMARITZBURG TO DURBAN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GUGULETHU - JOHANNESBURG

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETHU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
R300,RIGHT INTO N1 ALONG TO BEAUFORT WEST, THREE SISTERS, LEFT N12
VICTORIA WEST BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF, KIMBERLY, WARETON, HOPSTAD,
VENTERSDORP,POTCHEFSTROOM, JOHANNESBURG STRAIGHT TO PRETORIA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309215. (2) MATLEY BRANDON ROY BR ID NO 8708265111088. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 16 LOTHIAN ROAD, RONDEBOSCH, CAPE TOWN, 7700.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 8 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

WITHIN A PICK UP RADIUS OF 30 - 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 16 LOTHIAN ROAD, RONDEBOSCH, CAPE TOWN AND RETURN. (BASE
OPERATION NO RANKS REQUIRED).
TARIFFS

START(FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8309218. (2) KENQA KHAYALETHU MICHEAL KM ID NO 6507055816084. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 34 JUNGLE WALK AVENUE, LANGA, 7455.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1814660/1 FROM KENQA KHAYALETHU
MICHEAL KM (13 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1814660/1
G38.LANGA - WYNBERG

G62.LANGA - BELLVILLE

11.LANGA - MOWBRAY

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.
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MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

C49 LANGA - UMTATA

C50 LANGA - EAT LONDON

129 LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEIKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309219. (2) KENQA KHAYALETHU MICHEAL KM ID NO 6507055816084. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 34 JUNGLE WALK AVENUE, LANGA, 7455.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 502064/9 FROM KENQA KHAYALETHU
MICHEAL KM (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 502064/9
G38 - LANGA - WYNBERG

11 - LANGA - MOWBRAY

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.
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L6 LANGA - MOWBRAY

G62 LANGA - BELLVILLE

G39 LANGA - MOWBRAY VIA WYNBERG

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEIKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAMEROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309220. (2) KENQA KHAYALETHU MICHEAL KM ID NO 6507055816084. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 34 JUNGLE WALK AVENUE, LANGA, 7455.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1836830/0 FROM KENQA KHAYALETHU
MICHEAL KM (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1836830/0
G38 LANGA - WYNBERG

11 LANGA - MOWBRAY

J12 LANGA - WYNBERG

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.
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G62 LANGA - BELLVILLE

Q91 LANGA - EDGEMEAD

489 LANGA - MUTUAL STATION MUTUAL

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEIKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309224. (2) KNOLL LEONARD GRAY LG ID NO 4709105177085. (3) DISTRICT:
MALMESBURY. POSTAL ADDRESS: 10 VALK STREET, ROBINVALE, ATLANTIS, 7349.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 12 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLARS

CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE SITUATED IN PROTEA
PARK, ROBINVALE, BEACON HILL, SHERWOOD PARK, SAXON SEA TO THEIR
RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY GROSVENOR PRIMARY, HERMES PRIMARY, SAXONSEA
PRIMARY, PARKVIEW PRIMARY, AVONDALE PRIMARY, WESFLEUR PRIMARY, PROTEA

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.
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PARK PRIMARY,KERRIA PRIMARY, REYGERSDAL PRIMARY, BERZELIA PRIMARY, JOHN
STREBEL EDUCARE,
KOHLER HOLY CROSS EDUCARE AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE (SCHOOLS)

MORNING 06HOOAM - 08HOOAM
AFTERNOON 12HOOPM - 16HOOPM
TIMETABLE (CRECHES)

MORNING 06HOOAM - 09HOOAM
AFTERNOON 16HOOPM - 18HOOPM

OP.8309238. (2) ZARIN'S TOURS AND SHUTTLE SERVICES CC ID NO 200704537423.
(3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 75 RECIFE CRESCENT, WAVECREST,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLARS

CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
STRANDFONTEIN TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL NAMELY MUIZENBERG HIGH SCHOOL
AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

PICK-UP 06H00 / 14H15
DROP-OFF 07H50 / 16H00
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED IN WAVECREST, STRANDFONTEIN TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8309239. (2) ZARIN'S TOURS AND SHUTTLE SERVICES CC ID NO 200704537423.
(3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 75 RECIFE CRESCENT, WAVECREST,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
ROUTE AS PER APPLICATION 8309238

OP.8309241. (2) ZARIN'S TOURS AND SHUTTLE SERVICES CC ID NO 200704537423.
(3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 75 RECIFE CRESCENT, WAVECREST,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
ROUTE AS PER APPLICATION 8309238

OP.8309242. (2) ZARIN'S TOURS AND SHUTTLE SERVICES CC ID NO 200704537423.
(3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 75 RECIFE CRESCENT, WAVECREST,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
ROUTE AS PER APPLICATION 8309238

OP.8309243. (2) ZARIN'S TOURS AND SHUTTLE SERVICES CC ID NO 200704537423.
(3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 75 RECIFE CRESCENT, WAVECREST,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 9 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
ROUTE AS PER APPLICATION 8309238

OP.8309244. (2) ZARIN'S TOURS AND SHUTTLE SERVICES CC ID NO 200704537423.
(3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 75 RECIFE CRESCENT, WAVECREST,

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 9 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
ROUTE AS PER APPLICATION 8309238

OP.8309245. (2) KLARADYN TOERE ID NO 200513454023. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: OLIENHOUTSTRAAT 4, BRACKENFELL, CAPE TOWN,
7560. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 4 OLIENTHOUT STREET, PROTEA HEIGHTS TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8309249. (2) MBENENE NDILEKA PRIMROSE NP ID NO 6510010635086. (3)

DISTRICT: WELLINGTON. POSTAL ADDRESS: POLANI N07, NEW REST, WELLINGTON,
7626. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 7 PHOLANI STREET, NEW REST, WELLINGTON TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLARS

CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN WELLINGTON TO
THE RESPECTIVE SCHOOL NAMELY PAUW GEDENK PRIMARY SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

PICK UP
06HOOAM
15HOOPM

DROP OFF
08HOOAM
16HOOPM

OP.8309261. (2) MAHOLWANA VIOLET NOMBUYISELO VN ID NO 5308280765084. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: NY 3 NO 44, GUGULETU, CAPE TOWN, 7750.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 12 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN GUGULETHU TO
THEIR WORK PLACE NAMELY SIBENE TRADING CC AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING 04HOOAM - 08HOOAM
AFTERNOON 20HOOPM - 12HOOAM
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NY3 NO.44 IN GUGULETHU TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC
OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8309298. (2) DOLLIE ABOUBAKAR A ID NO 6810035244082. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 47 LEVER STREET, WALMER ESTATE, CAPE TOWN,
8001. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METER TAXI SERVICE

FROM PICK-UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A 50 KILOMETER RADIUS FROM PLACE OF

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT 47 LEVER STREET, WALMER ESTATE, WOODSTOCK
TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE CITY OF CAPE TOWN AND
RETURN.
TARIFFS

START (FLAG FALL) R2.00
PER KILOMETER R10.00
WAITING TIME R48.00 PER HOUR AT HIRER'S REQUEST ONLY
LUGGAGE NO CHARGE FOR THE FIRST 25KG

R1.00 FOR EVERY EXTRA 25KG OR PART THEREOF

OP.8309299. (2) DOLLIE ABOUBAKAR A ID NO 6810035244082. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 47 LEVER STREET, WALMER ESTATE, CAPE TOWN,
8001. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METER TAXI SERVICE

FROM PICK-UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A 50 KILOMETER RADIUS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT 47 LEVER STREET, WAMLMER ESTATE, WOODSTOCK
TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE CITY OF CAPE TOWN AND
RETURN.
TARIFFS

START (FLAG FALL) R2.00
PER KILOMETER R10.00
WAITING TIME R48.00 PER HOUR AT HIRE'R REQUEST ONLY
LUGGAGE NO CHARGE FOR THE FIRST 25KG

R1.00 FOR EVERY EXTRA 25KG OR PART THEREOF

OP.8309300. (2) MASOKA MLUNGISI M ID NO 6301016471084. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: ZONE 2 NO.100, LANGA, 7755 C/O KHAYA KENQA CATA
LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY,
PERMIT NO. 1812922/0 FROM MASOKA MLUNGISI M (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT:
WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS.
(7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1812922/0
G38 LANGA - WYNBERG

11 LANGA - MOWBRAY

J12 LANGA - WYNBERG

G62 LANGA - BELLVILLE

Q91 LANGA - EDGEMEAD

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.
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FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309301. (2) JENETE PUMZILE P ID NO 5903125770081. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: LTA HOSTEL B, G4, LANGA, 7455 C/O KHAYA KENQA
CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1812514/0 FROM JENETE PUMZILE P (15 X PASSENGERS,
DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1812514/0
G62 LANGA - BELLVILLE

11 LANGA - MOWBRAY

G38 LANGA -WYNBERG

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
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KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309302. (2) KANZI MBUYISELO DAN MD ID NO 5603065914083. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 35 MENDI STREET, LANGA, 7455 C/O KHAYA KENQA
CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1814937/0 FROM KANZI MBUYISELO DAN MD (13 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1814937/0
G38.LANGA - WYNBERG

G62.LANGA - BELLVILLE

11.LANGA - MOWBRAY

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN,
BLOEMHOF,KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG,
BLOEMFONTEIN, R29, BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG,
ODENDAALRES, N1 TO KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

8309303. (2) BONYONGO ZAKELE ID NO 7307105238085. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 27 LIESBEEK CRESCENT, LEIDEN, DELFT, 7100 C/O KHAYA
KENQA CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 500873/6 FROM BONYONGO ZAKELE (13 X PASSENGERS,
DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 500873/6
11 LANGA - MOWBRAY
******************

G38 - LANGA - WYNBERG
*********************

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
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FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309304. (2) MATOMANE ZIPHO KENNETH ZK ID NO 7607145694084. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: BLOCK 0 .F. 23 NO 9, XAMLASHE STREET,
LANGA, 7455 C/O KHAYA KENQA CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA,
7455. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1807697/2 FROM MATOMANE ZIPHO
KENNETH ZK (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1807697/2
G38.LANGA - WYNBERG

G62.LANGA - BELLVILLE
11.LANGA - MOWBRAY

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, Ni TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309305. (2) MATOMANE ZIPHO KENNETH ZK ID NO 7607145694084. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: BLOCK 0 .F. 23 NO 9, XAMLASHE STREET,
LANGA, 7455 C/O KHAYA KENQA CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA,
7455. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1836894/0 FROM MATOMANE ZIPHO
KENNETH ZK (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1836894/0
L6 LANGA - MOWBRAY

G38 LANGA - WYNBERG

G62 LANGA - BELLVILLE

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
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OP.8309307. (2) LOYITI MAKHINI M ID NO 6908185652086. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: ZONE 20, ROOM 21, LANGA, 7455 C/O KHAYA KENQA
CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1580917/7 FROM LOYITI MAKHINI M (15 X PASSENGERS,
DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1580917/7
11 LANGA - MOWBRAY

G38 LANGA - WYNBERG

G62 LANGA - BELLVILLE

J12 LANGA - WYNBERG

C49 LANGA - UMTATA

C50 LANGA - EAST LONDON

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST, COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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8309308. (2) ADONISI MICHAEL SIQONONDO MS ID NO 6609055303087. (3)

DISTRICT: GOODWOOD. POSTAL ADDRESS: ZONE 8 - ROOM 36, LANGA, 7455 C/O
KHAYA KENQA CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 503256/9 FROM ADONISI MICHAEL SIQONONDO
MS (13 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: GOODWOOD). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 503256/9
F12 MUTUAL RAILWAY STATION - LANGA

H92 MUTUAL - BHUNGA - LANGA

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, Ni TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309310. (2) MBONJWA NTAYITHETHWA JACKSON NJ ID NO 5504155860089. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 10 MOUNT FLETCHER, KUILSRIVER, 7580.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1806793/0 FROM MBONJWA NTAYITHETHWA
JACKSON NJ (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: BELLVILLE) . (5) 1 X 15
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1806793/0

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.
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1 BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

601 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

602 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

175 BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

601 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO AJ WEST ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO LANDROS
STREET,LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO LINCOLN AVE, LEFT INTO
FRANS CONRADIE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MIKE PIENAAR DRIVE, LEFT AT KARL BREMER
TO DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP, LEFT INTO MIKE PIENAAR, INTO JIP DE JAGER DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO VAN RIEBEECKHOF ROAD TO WELGEDACHT, WELGEMOED TO DROP-OFF AND
PICONLY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F77 BELLVILLE - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, ALONG R300, LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO FIRST AVENUE TO MITCHELLS PLAIN TAXI
RANK MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K92 BELLVILLE - STELLENBOSCH

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE LEFT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, THAT BECOMES STRAND STREET, LEFT INTO LABELLA ROAD,
RIGHT INTO BOTTELARY ROAD, RIGHT INTO R304, JOINS BIRD ROAD, TO TAXI RANK
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K57 BELLVILLE - LOWER CROSS ROADS

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO
BELRAIL ROAD RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD LEFT INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD
RIGHT INTO NY108 LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD LEFT INTO M5 DRIVE PROCEED TO
PHILLIPI NGULUBE ROAD LEFT SYMPHONY ROAD PROCEED RIGHT STOCK ROAD LEFT
NGWEBEBA ROAD AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
Q56 BELLVILLE - LOWER CROSS ROADS

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE MODDERDAM ROAD LEFT STELLENBOSCH ROAD RIGHT TO
M171 TO SYMPHONY WAY TURN LEFT NONDLWANA ROAD NTLOYIYA ROAD RIGHT GAQNZI
STREET LEFT TO LOWER CROSS ROADS TAXI RANK.
P72 BELLVILLE - SOMARA

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE RIGHT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD, MODDERDAM ROAD, LEFT
INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY, RIGHT MILLER N5, RIGHT NY 6, LEFT NY 108, LEFT NY
1,RIGHT LANSDOWNE LEFT IN DUINEFONTEIN EXT, LEFT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,
LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE TO RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P54 BELLVILLE - CAPE GATE MALL

FROM BELLVILLE PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN LEFT
VOORTREKKER RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N1, LEFT INTO OKAVANGO
ROAD,RIGHT INTO CAPE GATE CENTRE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P55 BELLVILLE - TYGER VALLEY MALL VIA TYGER WATERFRONT

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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FROM BELLVILLE PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, LEFT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD,
RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT, RIGHT INTO FRANS CONRADIE, (DROP OFF ONLY AT
WOODBRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE AND TYGER WATERFRONT AREA, RIGHT INTO TYGER
VALLEY MALL AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P56 BELLVILLE - VREDEKLOOF

FROM BELLVILLE PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT
MODDERDAM ROAD, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL, LEFT INTO
BILL BEZUIDENHOUT, RIGHT INTO SUIKERBOSSIE ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD OAK, RIGHT
INTO EVERSDAL/STELLENRYK, RIGHT INTO DE BRON, RIGHT INTO VREDEKLOOF, LEFT
INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, RIGHT INTO DE BRON ROAD AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
124 BELLVILLE - CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK IN SUID STREET BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET,
LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, ALONG VOORTREKKER ROAD THROUGH PAROW,
GOODWOOD,MAITLAND AND SALT RIVER, INTO RUSSEL STREET, RIGHT INTO SIR
LOWRY ROAD,RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET TO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY
STATION CAPE TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE. (DROP-OFF ONLY)
J33 BELLVILLE - CENTURY CITY VIA N1

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO SOUTH STREET, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1 FREEWAY, LEFT INTO SABLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD AND RIGHT
INTO CENTURY CITY TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F43 BELLVILLE - ATLANTIS

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE RAILWAY STATION BELLVILLE, INTO SOUTH ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ALONG DURBAN ROAD WHICH BECOMES WILLIE VAN SCHOOR
ROAD, ALONG WILLIE VAN SCHOOR ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBANVILLE ROAD, ALONG
DURBANVILLE ROAD, AT CIRCLE IN DURBANVILLE INTO KOEBERG ROAD, INTO
ADDERLEY STREET, INTO R304, ALONG R304 TO ATLANTIS, LEFT INTO REYGERSDAL
ROAD, RIGHT INTO WESFLEUR CIRCLE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT WESFLEUR
ATLANTIS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
Q74 BELLVILLE - CERES

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK CHARL MALAN ROAD, VOORTREKKER ROAD, R300, N1,
KLAPMUTS ROAD TO WELLINGTON ROAD, R303 PAST HERMON, TULBAGH, WOLSELY TO
CERES AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF ONLY.
N73 BELLVILLE - DU NOON

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER RIGHT
INTO DURBAN ROAD INTO FRANS CONRADIE INTO MCINTYRE, INTO PLATTEKLOOF ROAD
INTO POTSDAM INTO DU NOON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R94 BELLVILLE - ROBERTSON

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD (NO PICK UP & DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1 VIA HOOG STREET, LEFT INTO HOOG STREET VIA WORCESTER VIA R60
RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H56 BELLVILLE - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET RIGHT INTO R300 LEFT INTO N2 ALONG N2 TO SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW,
BOTRIVER LEFT INTO HAWSTON, ZWELIHLENA HERMANUS TAXI RANK AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H57 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE LEFT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER STREET LEFT INTO R300 KUILSRIVER NATIONAL ROAD RIGHT N1 PASS
PAARL TILL FIRST ROBOT TILL WORCESTER TURN RIGHT INTO BRANDWEG ROAD ALONG
RABIE AVE LEFT INTO TULBACH STREET TILL TAXI RANK AT THE CORNER OF BARING
AND TULBACH STREEET AT WORCESTER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K91 BELLVILLE - GEORGE

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, R300, N2,
SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON, HEIDELBERG, MOSSELBAY TO GEORGE TAXI
RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M42 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, LEEU GAMKA,
BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, PEARSTON, SOMERSET EAST, COOKHOUSE, ADELAIDE,
FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDELDRIFT, KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLIAM'S TOWN,
BISHO TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
J23 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE
R300, LEFT N2,

TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT
PROCEED ON N2 PAST SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,

RIVIERSONDEREND, RIVERSDAL, MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA, PLETTENBERG BAY,
HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN INTO R72, ALONG R72 TO TAXI RANK
IN EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
G30 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, IN CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER STREET, LEFT INTO R300, RIGHT IN N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT IN R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT IN R57 TO GRAAFF-REINET,
RIGHT IN R62, IN R61 TO TAXI RANK IN UMTATA AND BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE.
T7 BELLVILE - STERKSPRUIT

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, THREE
SISTERS, RICHMOND, HANOVER, VENTERSTAD, BURGERSDORP, ALIWAL NORTH TO
STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T11 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-
RAMP ONTO N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, THREE
SISTERS,RICHMOND, HANOVER, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT,
ELLIOT,UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
T12 BELLVILLE - CALA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE TO CALA AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T13 BELLVILLE - WILLOWVALE

FROM BELLVILLE STATIONTRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
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BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO,
NGQAMKWE,CENTANE TO WILLOWVALE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T3 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE Ni VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO,DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT,
UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
T4 BELLVILLE - MATATIELE

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-RAMP
ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE, CALA, ELLIOT,
UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
T5 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-
RAMP ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF REINET, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG, CRADOCK, SADA,
QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE, COFIMVABA, TSOMO, ENGCOBO, DORDRECHT, INDWE,
UGIE, MACLEAR, TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, MATATIELE,
KOKSTAD, PEARSTON, ADELAIDE,FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, PEDDIE, KING
WILLIAMSTOWN, EAST LONDON, BUTTERWORTH,CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE TO
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T6 BELLVILLE - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-
RAMP ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, CATHACART,
STUTTERHEIM TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K90 BELLVILLE - KING WILLIAM'S TOWN

FROM BELLVILLE - INTERCHANGE INTO CHARL MALAN (RT) VOORTREKKER ROAD (LT)
R300 - (RT) Ni PROCEED OVER Ni PAST PAARL, WORCESTER, DE DOORNS,
TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, (RT) INTO R61 PAST ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, PROCEED PAST BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, PROCEED
OVER R63 TURN - (LT) HIGH STREET TO ALICE TAXI RANK. (LT) R63 TO
KEISKAMMAHOEK TAXI RANK OPPOSITE POST OFFICE, PROCEED WITH R352 TO
TANDALA - (LT) N2. PROCEED ALONG N2 (RT) TO WELLINGTON STREET TO KING
WILLIAM'S TOWN TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T8 BELLVILLE - LADY FRERE

FROM BELLVILLE SATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, (NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO Ni OFF-RAMP
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ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN,
GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN TO LADY FRERE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T10 BELLVILLE - IDUTYWA

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS ) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-
RAMP ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO,
NGQAMAKWE,BUTTERWORTH TO IDUTYWA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R93 BELLVILLE - MALMESBURY

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CARL MALAN STREET LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD (NO PICK AND DROP OFFS) LEFT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP ONTO
THE N1 PROCEED ALONG THE N1 RIGHT ONTO N7 OFF-RAMP PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONH
THE N7 TOWARDS MALMESBURY TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P51 BELLVILLE - LANGA

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK, CHARL MALN STREET, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT
VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT TO LANGA TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
U58 BELLVILLE - VILLIERSDORP

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT, RIGHT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
ROBERT SOBUKWE ROAD, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD WHICH BECOMES STRAND
ROAD,WHICH BECOMES VAN RIEBEECK ROAD (R102) LEFT ONTO THE N2 PROCEED
STRAIGHT ALONG THE N2 TO GRABOUW TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
BELLVILLE - MOORREESBURG

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK JOIN DURBAN ROAD, PASS DURBANVILLE TO N7,
MALMESBURY TO MOORREESBURG AND RETURN
N88 BELLVILLE - ASHTON

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, VOORTREKKER, RIGHT DURBAN ROAD VIA N1, PAARL,
WORCESTER, ROBERTSON, MONTAGUE TO ASHTON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
T16 BELLVILLE - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, ( NO PICK UP AND DROP OFFS ) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-
RAMP ONTO THE N1, VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, ASHTON, SWELLENDAM, HEIDELBERG,
GEORGE,KNYSNA, PLETTENBERG BAY TO PORT ELIZABETH AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
BELLVILLE - VREDENDAL

FROM BELLVILE TAXI RANK JOIN DURBAN ROAD, PASS DURBANVILLE TO N7
MALMESBURY, MOOREESBURG, PIKETBURG, CITRUSDAL, CLANWILLIAM, KLAWER, TO
VREDENDAL AND RETRUN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
BELLVILLE - BONNIEVALE

FROM TAXI RANK IN BELLVILE INTO BELRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN
STREET,LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N1
TO PAARL, WORCESTER, ROBERTSON, PASS ASHTON, TURN RIGHT TO BONNIEVALE AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
U64 BELLVILLE - DURBAN
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FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT, LEFT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT CHARL
MALAN, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N1
OFF - RAMP ONTO N1 PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG THE N1 TO PAARL, WORCESTER,
LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, RICHMOND, HANOVER, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBURG,
MOLTENO, DODRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE, MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER,
MATATIELE,KOKSTAD TO DURBAN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE INTO CHARL MALAN STREET INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD
,LEFT INTO R300, INTO THE N1 PASS PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT
WEST TO GRAAF REINETTE, RIGHT TO PORT ELIZABETH THOUGH JANSENVILLE,
SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE FORT BEAUFORT, MADALA , ALICE, KING WILIAMS TOWN
TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
BELLVILLE - POLOKWANE - VIA JOHANNESBURG

FROM BELLVILLE DURBAN ROAD TO N1, PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT
WEST, THREE SISTERS , RICHMOND, HANOVER , COLSEBURG, BLOEMFONTEIN,
KROONSTAD, JOHANNESBURG, PRETORIA TO POLOKWANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE

OP.8309311. (2) ZINGELWAYO MHLANGABEZI M ID NO 6005095790088. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 104 USUTHU CRESCENT, LAIDEN, DELFT,
7100 C/O KHAYA KENQA CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1806165/1 FROM ZINGELWAYO MHLANGABEZI M
(15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1806165/1
G38.LANGA - WYNBERG

G62.LANGA - BELLVILLE

11.LANGA - MOWBRAY

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
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SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309312. (2) RARAZA ZWELIBANZI JAMES ZJ ID NO 5212125662086. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: BLOCK 3 L68, ZONE 2, LANGA, 7456 C/O
KHAYA KENQA CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1805978/0 FROM RARAZA ZWELIBANZI JAMES
ZJ (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1805978/0
G38.LANGA - WYNBERG

G62.LANGA - BELLVILLE

11.LANGA - MOWBRAY

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, Ni TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD
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FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309313. (2) TIASTAR PTY LTD ID NO 201305969407. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 44 PANORAMA DRIVE, STELLEENBERRY, DURBANVILLE,
7550 C/O KHAYA KENQA CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1833953/0 FROM TIASTAR PTY LTD (15 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1833953/0
G38 LANGA - WYNBERG

11 LANGA - MOWBRAY

J12 LANGA - WYNBERG

G62 LANGA - BELLVILLE

Q91 LANGA - EDGEMEAD

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
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BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309314. (2) BONYONGO ZAKELE ID NO 7307105238085. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 27 LIESBEEK CRESCENT, LEIDEN, DELFT, 7100 C/O
KHAYA KENQA CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 522241/13 FROM BONYONGO ZAKELE (15 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 522241/13
11: LANGA - MOWBRAY
*******************

G38 LANGA - WYNBERG
********************

G62 LANGA - BELLVILLE

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, Ni TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

470 No. 38739 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 30 APRIL 2015



FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309315. (2) LOYITI MAKHINI M ID NO 6908185652086. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: ZONE 20, ROOM 21, LANGA, 7455 C40 KHAYA KENQA
CATA LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1807734/3 FROM LOYITI MAKHINI M (13 X PASSENGERS,
DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1807734/3
G38.LANGA - WYNBERG

G62.LANGA - BELLVILLE

11.LANGA - MOWBRAY

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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OP.8309316. (2) MASOKA MLUNGISI M ID NO 6301016471084. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: ZONE 2 NO.100, LANGA, 7755 C/O KHAYA KENQA CATA
LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY,
PERMIT NO. 520716/3 FROM MASOKA MLUNGISI M (13 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT:
WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS.
(7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 520716/3
11 LANGA - MOWBRAY

G62-LANGA - BELLVILLE

G38-LANGA - WYNBERG

J12-LANGA - WYNBERG

C49-LANGA - UMTATA

C50-LANGA - EAST LONDON

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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OP.8309317. (2) MASOKA MLUNGISI M ID NO 6301016471084. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: ZONE 2 NO.100, LANGA, 7755 C/O KHAYA KENQA CATA
LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY,
PERMIT NO. 1833001/0 FROM MASOKA MLUNGISI M (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT:
WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS.
(7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1833001/0
G38 LANGA - WYNBERG

11 LANGA - MOWBRAY

J12 LANGA - WYNBERG

G62 LANGA - BELLVILLE

Q91 LANGA - EDGEMEAD

489 LANGA - MUTUAL STATION MUTUAL
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
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OP.8309318. (2) LOYITI MAKHINI M ID NO
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: ZONE 20, ROOM 21,
LANGA MOMBRAY, 34 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7

PERMIT NO. 500285/6 FROM LOYITI MAKHINI
CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6)

PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 500285/6

393 MOWBRAY - LANGA

H4 LANGA -
C49 LANGA

KING WILLIAMSTOWN
- UMTATA

C50 LANGA - EAST LONDON

L64 LANGA - UMTATA

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

LANGA - KING WILLIAMS TOWN

6908185652086. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
LANGA, 7455 C/O KHAYA KENQA CATA

455. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY,
M (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT:
THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,GOODWOOD,N7, N1, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61,ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET
EAST,COOKHOUSE, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, BOFOLO, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT, DEBENEK,
DIMBAZA,LEFT TURN TO KEISKAMMAHOEK DROP OFF AT KEISKAMMAHOEK AND RETURN
THE SAME ROUTE TO DIMBAZA PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN THE
SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE,N1 TO LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST, STRAIGHT TO
THREE SISTERS, N2, VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF,
KIMBERLEY,WARRENTON, HOPESTAD, VENTERSDORP, COLESBERG, BLOEMFONTEIN, R29,
BRANFORD,TENNISON, VIGINIA, WELKOM, RUSTENBURG, ODENDAALRES, N1 TO
KROONSTAD,POTSCHEFSTROOM, AND STRAIGHT TO JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - UMTATA

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF-REINET,
CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, ENGCOBO, TSOMO, NQAMAKWE, BUTTERWORTH,
CENTANE, IDUTYWA, WILLOWVALE, ELLOITDALE, MQANDULI, PEARSTON, COOKHOUSE,
SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDLEDRIFT,
KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLAIMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, KOMGA, UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - KOKSTAD

FROM LANGA,VANGUARD DRIVE, N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST, MIDDLEBURG, STEYNSBURG,
BURGERSDORP, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, CALA, UGIE, MACLEAR,
TSOLO,QUMBU, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT FLETCHER, UMZIMKHULU, MATATIEL, KOKSTAD
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LANGA - MDANTSANE

FROM LANGA TO VANGUARD DRIVE, N2, SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH,
GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY , KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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OP.8309329. (2) VAN KRADENBURGH RICARDO DAVID RD ID NO 7110155231087. (3)

DISTRICT: MALMESBURY. POSTAL ADDRESS: 12 DWESA LANE, SHERWOOD PARK,
ATLANTIS, 7340. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLARS

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THIER RESIDENCES IN BEACON HILL, KANONKOP
AND SHERWOOD TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY SAXONSEA PRIMARY,
GROSVENOR PRIMARY AND HERMES AVENUE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H20 - 08H00
AFTERNOON:12H00 - 15H30

OP.8309337. (2) VENA ZENZO Z ID NO 4008095285085. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: B151 LULEKA STREET, KHAYELITSHA, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLARS

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENCE SITUATED AT
KHAYELITSHA TO THEIR RESPECTIVES SCHOOLS NAMELY ITSITSA PRIMARY SCHOOL IN
MFULENI AND NAL'IKAMVA PRIMARY SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON: 15H00 - 16H00

OP.8309355. (2) SIBANYE BUS SERVICES PTY LTD ID NO 200001058807. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STUDENTS AND STAFF AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF CAPE
TOWN -
ROUTE 1 UPPER CAMPUS - CLAREMONT TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE

FROM CLAREMONT STATION, NORTH ALONG FIR STREET, LEFT INTO HAWTHORNE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD, NORTH ALONG MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO WOOLSACK DRIVE UP
TO RING ROAD, (SEE 18H00 - 24H00.) AROUND RING ROAD BEARING RIGHT TO
PRINCESS ANNE INTERCHANGE. DOWN PRINCESS ANNE AVENUE; 06H00 - 18H00:
BEARING LEFT DOWN ONTO KLIPPER ROAD; 18H00 - 24H00: BEARING RIGHT ONTO
NEWLANDS AVENUE DOWN ONTO KLIPPER ROAD; 18H00 - 24H00: BEARING RIGHT ONTO
NEWLANDS AVENUE AT THE TUGWELL TERMINUS. RIGHT ONTO MAIN ROAD THROUGH
CLAREMONT TURNING LEFT INTO RALPH STREET TO THE TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
STOP.
ROUTE 2 UPPER CAMPUS - DEAN STREET LOOP

FROM RING ROAD WEST STOP, AROUND RING ROAD BEARING RIGHT TO PRINCESS ANNE
INTERCHANGE. DOWN PRINCESS ANNE AVENUE, RIGHT INTO NEWLANDS AVENUE, TURN
LEFT DOWN DEAN STREET, LEFT ONTO MAIN ROAD, NORTH ALONG MAIN ROAD LEFT
INTO WOOLSACK DRIVE UP TO RING ROAD WEST STOP.
ROUTE 3 UPPER CAMPUS - SANDOWN ROAD PARKING

FROM SANDOWN ROAD RIGHT INTO CAMP GROUND ROAD LEFT INTO BELMONT ROAD,
RIGHT ONTO AND ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO WOOLSACK DRIVE, AROUND THE
UPPER CAMPUS VIA RING ROAD BEARING RIGHT TO PRINCESS ANNE INTERCHANGE.
DOWN PRINCESS
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ANNE AVENUE BEARING LEFT TO KLIPPER ROAD. LEFT ONTO MAIN ROAD.RIGHT INTO
BELMONT AND RIGHT ONTO CAMP GROUND ROAD TO SANDOWN ROAD.
ROUTE 4 UPPER CAMPUS - LEA MARQUARD & TUGWELL RESIDENCES

FROM TUGWELL HALL, ALONG BAXTER ROAD, RIGHT ONTO WOOLSACK. UP TO STOP AT
UCT SPORTS CENTRE. SPORTS CENTRE TO UNIVERSITY AVENUE NORTH STOP; PEAK:
NORTH STOP U - TURN, DOWN RING ROAD TO WOOLSACK DRIVE; OFF PEAK: ALONG
RING ROAD TO RING ROAD WEST STOP, TO RING ROAD SOUTH STOP. SOUTH ALONG
RING ROAD TO PRINCESS ANNE INTERCHANGE AND LEFT ONTO RHODES DRIVE. LEFT
TO WOOLSACK DRIVE; DOWN WOOLSACK DRIVE, LEFT ONTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO
CHAPEL ROAD,LEFT INTO BAXTER ROAD TO TUGWELL STOP.
ROUTE 5 UPPER CAMPUS - FOREST HILL RESIDENCE

SOUTH FROM FOREST HILL RESIDENCE AT NORTH END OF AVENUE ROAD, SOUTH ALONG
AVENUE ROAD, LEFT INTO RHODES AVENUE THEN RIGHT ONTO MAIN ROAD. RIGHT
ONTO WOLSACK DRIVE. UP TO STOP AT UNIVERSITY AVENUE NORTH STOP. ALONG
RING ROAD TO RING ROAD WEST STOP. ALONG RING ROAD TO UNIVERSITY AVENUE
SOUTH STOP.SOUTH ALONG RING ROAD TO PRINCESS ANNE INTERCHANGE AND LEFT
ONTO RHODES DRIVE. LEFT INTO WOOLSACK DRIVE, LEFT ONTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT
INTO RHODES AVENUE, RIGHT INTO AVENUE ROAD TO FOREST HILL RESIDENCE.
ROUTE 6 UPPER CAMPUS - CLARINUS VILLAGE RESIDENCE

DOWN ANZIO ROAD FROM CLAREDON / CARINUS RESIDENCES, RIGHT ONTO RHODES
DRIVE LEFT OFF RHODES TO WOOLSACK, RIGHT ONTO WOOLSACK. UP TO FIRST STOP
AT UNIVERSITY AVENUE NORTH STOP. ALONG RING ROAD TO RING ROAD WEST STOP.
ALONG RING ROAD TO UNIVERSITY AVENUE SOUTH STOP. SOUTH ALONG RING ROAD TO
PRINCESS ANNE INTERCHANGE AND LEFT ONTO RHODES DRIVE. RETURN TO CLAREDON
/ CARINUS VIA RHODES DRIVE AND ANZIO ROAD. ALTERNATIVE EMPTY RETURN ROUTE
FROM UNIVERSITY NORTH STOP ONTO RHODES DRIVE AND SAME ROUTE TO CLAREDON /
CARINUS.
ROUTE 7 UPPER CAMPUS - ROCHESTER HOUSE RESIDENCE

FROM ROCHESTER HOUSE, ACROSS BROWNING ROAD INTO FALMOUTH ROAD. RIGHT INTO
ANZIO ROAD. 06H00 TO 18H00: UP ANZIO ROAD AND LEFT ONTO RHODES DRIVE
SOUTH BOUND. 18H00 TO 24H00: UP ANZIO ROAD, BEARING STRAIGHT ON UP TO
CLARINUS VILLAGE. BACK DOWN FROM CLARINUS, BEARING RIGHT ONTO RHODES
DRIVE SOUTH BOUND. LEFT OF RHODES DRIVE DOWN TO WOOLSACK DRIVE. AROUND
RING ROAD,BEARING RIGHT DOWN TO PRINCESS ANNE INTERCHANGE. LEFT ONTO
RHODES DRIVE NORTH BOUND AND BEARING RIGHT OFF TO GROOTE SCHUUR HOSPITAL.
06H00 - 18H00:BEAR RIGHT DOWN ANZIO ROAD. 18H00 - 24H00: BEAR LEFT UP TO
CLARINUS. BACK DOWN TO ANZIO ROAD; LEFT INTO FALMOUTH ROAD, ACROSS
BROWNING ROAD AND INTO ROCHESTER HOUSE.
ROUTE 8 UPPER CAMPUS - MOWBRAY TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE

RIGHT OUT MOWBRAY TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE INTO DURBAN ROAD - ST PETERS
ROAD.LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO WOOLSACK DRIVE. UP UNIVERSITY
AVENUE NORTH STOP. ALONG RING ROAD TO RING ROAD WEST STOP. ALONG RING
ROAD TO UNIVERSITY AVENUE SOUTH STOP. SOUTH ALONG RING ROAD TO PRINCESS
ANNE INTERCHANGE AND LEFT ONTO RHODES DRIVE. LEFT INTO WOOLSACK, LEFT
ONTO MAIN ROAD. RIGHT INTO ST PETERS ROAD - DURBAN ROAD, LEFT INTO
MOWBRAY TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE.
ROUTE 9 UPPER CAMPUS - LIESBEEK GARDENS RESIDENCE

RIGHT OUT OF LIESBEEK GARDENS RESIDENCE INTO SELBY ROAD. LEFT INTO DURBAN
ROAD - ST PETERS ROAD. LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD: DEDICATED SERVICES: RIGHT
INTO WOOLSACK DRIVE. SHARED SERVICE: RIGHT INTO CHAPEL, LEFT INTO BAXTER
TO TUGWELL TERMINUS. RIGHT INTO WOOLSACK UP TO STOP AT UNIVERSITY AVENUE
NORTH STOP. ALONG RING ROAD TO UNIVERSITY AVENUE SOUTH STOP. SOUTH ALONG
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RING ROAD TO PRINCESS ANNE INTERCHANGE AND LEFT ONTO RHODES DRIVE. LEFT
INTO WOOLSACK DRIVE LEFT ONTO MAIN ROAD. RIGHT INTO ST PETERS ROAD -
DURBAN ROAD RIGHT INTO SELBY ROAD AND LEFT INTO LIESBEEK GARDENS
RESIDENCE.
ROUTE 10 UPPER CAMPUS - HIDDINGH HALL, CAPE TOWN

LEFT FROM HIDDINGH HALL INTO ANNADALE - MILL - JUTLAND STREET ONTO DE
WAAL DRIVE - RHODES DRIVE. LEFT OFF RHODES TO WOOLSACK, RIGHT ONTO
WOOLSACK. UP TO FIRST STOP AT UNIVERSITY AVENUE NORTH STOP. ALONG RING
ROAD TO RING ROAD WEST STOP. ALONG RING ROAD TO RING ROAD AVENUE SOUTH
STOP. SOUTH ALONG RING ROAD TO PRINCESS ANNE INTERCHANGE AND LEFT ONTO
RHODES DRIVE. RETURN TO HIDDINGH HALL VIA RHODES DRIVE, DE WAAL DRIVE,
JUTLAND, MILL AND ANNANDALE STREETS.
TIMETABLE:

SERVICES TO BE RENDERED DAILY FROM 06H00 TO 24H00 AT THE FREQUENCIES
STIPULATED IN THE TIMETABLES.
TARIFFS:

AS CONTRACTED BETWEEN THE HOLDER OF THE OPERATING LICENCE AND THE
UNIVERSITY OF CAPE TOWN.
VALIDITY: FROM 2013/06/24 TO 2014/06/30
THIS OPERATING LICENCE IS VALID FOR A PERIOD OF 1 YEAR RENEWABLE ON AN
ANNUAL BASIS FOR SUBJECT TO UCT CONDITIONS SPECIFIED BY THE CITY OF CAPE
TOWN UNDER SECTION GENERAL CONDITIONS IN THIS OPERATING LICENCE.
SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS:-

A.1. THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP OR DROPPED OFF ON MAIN ROAD BETWEEN
CLAREMONT AND WYNBERG, SAVE AND EXCEPT AT THE FOLLOWING UCT
PROPERTIES/RESIDENCES SITUATED ALONG THE SAID MAIN ROAD:
- GROOTE SCHUUR
- RONDEBERG
- T.B. DAVIE COURT
- BAXTER THEATRE
- ESCAIR
- LEO MARQUARD
- TUGWELL
-KLINDINI
- COLLEGE HOUSE
- GLENRES
- J.P. DUMINY
- SHELL COURT
- MILL COURT
- FOREST HILL
- NORTH GRANGE
B. CHARTER SERVICE OF STUDENTS AND STAFF OF THE UNIVERSITY OF CAPE TOWN,
AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS - FROM POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 20 KM FROM
THE JAMESON HALL, UPPER CAMPUS, UNIVERSITY OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8309357. (2) MAYEKE NOMABELE ANGELINA NA ID NO 5204110653089. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: D540 QUMBU ROAD, NYANGA, 7755. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

4.BELLVILLE - MOWBRAY
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FROM THE TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT
INTO BELRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD WHICH BECOMES DUINEFONTEIN
ROAD,RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES
DURBAN ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT MOWBRAY RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309358. (2) MAYEKE NOMABELE ANGELINA NA ID NO 5204110653089. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: D540 QUMBU ROAD, NYANGA, 7755. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

4.BELLVILLE - MOWBRAY

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT
INTO BELRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD WHICH BECOMES DUINEFONTEIN
ROAD,RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES
DURBAN ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT MOWBRAY RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309376. (2) BRINK MILLER TRANSPORT PTY LTD ID NO 201425844307. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 21603, KLOOF STREET, CAPE
TOWN, 8008. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 8 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 1ST FLOOR,CORNERSTONE HOUSE,16 LOOP
STREET,CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30 KILOMETRES AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

START(FLAGFALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUESTED THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAM NO CHARGE
FOR EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAM OR PART THEREOF ... R1,00

OP.8309381. (2) MOWLANA ZUHEIR Z ID NO 7605095127089. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 62 ROOI HOUT STREET, BONTEHEUWEL, CAPE TOWN,
7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 62 ROOIHOUT STREET,BONTEHEUWEL TO POINTS WITHIN THE
WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCES IN
DELFT,BELHAR,BISHOP LAVIS, VALHALLA PARK, BONTEHEUWEL, KENSINGTON,
MITCHELLS PLAIN, MANENBERG, HEIDEVELD, STRANDFONTEIN, KHAYELITSHA,
PHILIPPI
TO WORKPLACE KEEDO KIDS AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H00 -16H45
AFTERNOON: 16H45 - 20H45
STAFF
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THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE IN
MAITLAND, MALMESBURY, BLACKHEATH, DU NOON, SUMMER GREENS, KUILSRIVER,
KENSINGTON, RETREAT, RUYTERWACHT, KHAYELITSHA, GUGULETHU, SOMERSET WEST,
STRANDFONTEIN, MITCHELLS PLAIN, STEENBERG TO THEIR WORKPLACE KERRY SOUTH
AFRICA (PTY)LTD AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:07H00 - 15H00
AFTERNOON:15H00 - 23H00
STAFF
- ---

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCES IN
MALMESBURY, MAITLAND, BLACKHEATH, SUMMER GREENS, KUILSRIVER, KENSINGTON,
RUYTERWACHT, KHAYELITSHA, GUGULETHU, STRANDFONTEIN, MITCHELLS PLAIN,
HANOVER PARK TO THEIR WORKPLACE VFS GLOBAL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

HOURS BETWEEN 07HOOPM -07HOOAM
STAFF
- ---

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF AND EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCES IN
ATLANTIS, MAMRE, LANGA, MANENBERG, MITCHELLS PLAIN, ELSIES RIVER,
PHILIPPI,GUGULETHU, SAMORA MACHELL, BONTEHEUWEL, KHAYELITSHA, EEESTE
RIVER,GARASSY PARK, GOODWOOD, KRAAIFONTEIN, HEIDEVELD AND LOWER CROSS
ROADS TO THEIR WORKPLACE VITAFOAM SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

NIGHT:19H00 - 06H00

OP.8309382. (2) MOWLANA ZUHEIR Z ID NO 7605095127089. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 62 ROOI HOUT STREET, BONTEHEUWEL, CAPE TOWN,
7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 62 ROOIHOUT STREET,BONTEHEUWEL TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN
CAPE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCES IN
DELFT,BELHAR,BISHOP LAVIS, VALHALLA PARK, BONTEHEUWEL, KENSINGTON,
MITCHELLS PLAIN, MANENBERG, HEIDEVELD, STRANDFONTEIN, KHAYELITSHA,
PHILIPPI TO WORKPLACE KEEDO KIDS AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H00 -16H45
AFTERNOON: 16H45 - 20H45
STAFF
- ---

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE IN
MAITLAND, MALMESBURY, BLACKHEATH, DU NOON, SUMMER GREENS, KUILSRIVER,
KENSINGTON, RETREAT, RUYTERWACHT, KHAYELITSHA, GUGULETHU, SOMERSET WEST,
STRANDFONTEIN, MITCHELLS PLAIN, STEENBERG TO THEIR WORKPLACE KERRY SOUTH
AFRICA (PTY)LTD AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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MORNING:07H00 - 15H00
AFTERNOON:15H00 - 23H00
STAFF
- ---

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCES IN
MALMESBURY, MAITLAND, BLACKHEATH, SUMMER GREENS, KUILSRIVER, KENSINGTON,
RUYTERWACHT, KHAYELITSHA, GUGULETHU, STRANDFONTEIN, MITCHELLS PLAIN,
HANOVER PARK TO THEIR WORKPLACE VFS GLOBAL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

HOURS BETWEEN 07HOOPM -07HOOAM
STAFF
- ---

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF AND EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCES IN
ATLANTIS, MAMRE, LANGA, MANENBERG, MITCHELLS PLAIN, ELSIES RIVER,
PHILIPPI,GUGULETHU, SAMORA MACHELL, BONTEHEUWEL, KHAYELITSHA, EEESTE
RIVER,GARASSY PARK, GOODWOOD, KRAAIFONTEIN, HEIDEVELD AND LOWER CROSS
ROADS TO THEIR WORKPLACE VITAFOAM SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

NIGHT:19H00 - 06H00

OP.8309383. (2) MOWLANA ZUHEIR Z ID NO 7605095127089. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 62 ROOI HOUT STREET, BONTEHEUWEL, CAPE TOWN,
7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 62 ROOIHOUT STREET,BONTEHEUWEL TO POINTS WITHIN THE
WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCES IN
DELFT,BELHAR,BISHOP LAVIS, VALHALLA PARK, BONTEHEUWEL, KENSINGTON,
MITCHELLS PLAIN, MANENBERG, HEIDEVELD, STRANDFONTEIN, KHAYELITSHA,
PHILIPPI
TO WORKPLACE KEEDO KIDS AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H00 -16H45
AFTERNOON: 16H45 - 20H45
STAFF
- ---

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE IN
MAITLAND, MALMESBURY, BLACKHEATH, DU NOON, SUMMER GREENS, KUILSRIVER,
KENSINGTON, RETREAT, RUYTERWACHT, KHAYELITSHA, GUGULETHU, SOMERSET WEST,
STRANDFONTEIN, MITCHELLS PLAIN, STEENBERG TO THEIR WORKPLACE KERRY SOUTH
AFRICA (PTY)LTD AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:07H00 - 15H00
AFTERNOON : 15H00 - 23H00
STAFF
- ---
THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCES IN
MALMESBURY, MAITLAND, BLACKHEATH, SUMMER GREENS, KUILSRIVER, KENSINGTON,
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RUYTERWACHT, KHAYELITSHA, GUGULETHU, STRANDFONTEIN, MITCHELLS PLAIN,
HANOVER PARK TO THEIR WORKPLACE VFS GLOBAL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

HOURS BETWEEN 07H00PM -07H00AM
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF AND EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCES IN
ATLANTIS, MAMRE, LANGA, MANENBERG, MITCHELLS PLAIN, ELSIES RIVER,
PHILIPPI,GUGULETHU, SAMORA MACHELL, BONTEHEUWEL, KHAYELITSHA, EEESTE
RIVER,GARASSY PARK, GOODWOOD, KRAAIFONTEIN, HEIDEVELD AND LOWER CROSS
ROADS TO THEIR WORKPLACE VITAFOAM SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

NIGHT:19H00 - 06H00

OP.8309389. (2) MSWESWE XOLANI ZUKO XZ ID NO 8108245463081. (3) DISTRICT:
ROBERTSON. POSTAL ADDRESS: E7 KREWE STREET, ZOLANI LOCATION, ASHTON,
6715. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1725547/4 FROM MSWESWE XOLANI
ZUKO XZ (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: ROBERTSON). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1725547/4
967 ASHTON - MONTAGU

FROM TAXI RANK AT ASHTON POST OFFICE INTO MAIN STREET ASHTON THROUGH
KOGMANSKLOOF (R62) TO LANG STREET LEFT INTO LANG STREET INTO DU TOIT
STREET TO SHOPRITE MONTAGUE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
968 ASHTON - ROBERTSON

FROM TAXI RANK AT ASHTON POST OFFICE INTO MAIN STREET ASHTON ONTO R60
RIGHT INTO JOHAN DE JONG DRIVE LEFT INTO KERK STREET LEFT INTO REITZ
STREET RIGHT INTO HOOP STREET TO SPAR ROBERTSON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK-UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 10 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE
OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT E7 KREWE STREET, ZOLANI LOCATION, ASHTON TO
PLACES WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

SCHOLARS

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENCE IN ASHTON TO
THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY H.VENTER PRIMARY AND ASHTON HIGH SCHOOL
AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON:13H00 - 16H00
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENCE IN
ZOLANI TO THEIR WORKPLACE LANGEBERG AND ASHTON FOODS (PTY)LTD AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING;06H00 - 14H00
AFTERNOON:14H00 - 22H00
NIGHT: 22H00 - 06H00
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OP.8309390. (2) MSWESWE XOLANI ZUKO XZ ID NO 8108245463081. (3) DISTRICT:
ROBERTSON. POSTAL ADDRESS: E7 KREWE STREET, ZOLANI LOCATION, ASHTON,
6715. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1814237/1 FROM MSWESWE XOLANI
ZUKO XZ (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: ROBERTSON). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1814237/1
967 ASHTON - MONTAGU

968 ASHTON - ROBERTSON

969 ASHTON - BONNIEVALE

CHARTER SERVICES

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

STAFF
----
THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENCE IN
ZOLANI TO THEIR WORKPLACE LANGEBERG AND ASHTON FOODS(PTY)LTD AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H00 - 14H00
AFTERNOON:14H00 - 22H00
NIGHT;22H00 - 06H00
SCHOLARS

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE IN ZOLANI AND ASHTON TO
THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY H.VENTER PRIMARY AND ASHTON CP SCHOOL AND
RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON:13H00 - 16H00

OP.8309391. (2) MSWESWE XOLANI ZUKO XZ ID NO 8108245463081. (3) DISTRICT:
ROBERTSON. POSTAL ADDRESS: E7 KREWE STREET, ZOLANI LOCATION, ASHTON,
6715. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1823617/1 FROM MSWESWE XOLANI
ZUKO XZ (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: ROBERTSON). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1823617/1
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 10 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT E7 KREWE STREET, ZOLANI LOCATION, ASHTON TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
968 ASHTON - ROBERTSON

967 ASHTON - MONTAGU

969 ASHTON - BONNIEVALE

CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 10 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT E7 KREWE STREET, ZOLANI LOCATION, ASHTON TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
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ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

SCHOLARS

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN ZOLANI,ASHTON
TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY ASHTON HIGH AND H.VENTER PRIMARY AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON:13H00 - 16H00
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF OR EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENCE IN
ZOLANI TO THEIR WORKPLACE LANGEBERG AND ASHTON FOODS(PTY)LTD AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H00 - 14H00
AFTERNOON:14H00 - 22H00
NIGHT :22H00 - 06H00

OP.8309406. (2) KUMKATI MBULELO M ID NO 6506235694080. (3)

WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: BLOCK 57 ROOM 4, ZWELITSHA DRIVE,
7755 C/O CATA EYONA CORNER NY1 AND NY 135, GUGULETHU, 7785
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

E43.SAMORA MACHEL - CAPE TOWN

DISTRICT:
NYANGA EAST,

. (4) NEW
TAXI

FROM SAMORA MACHEL, INTO CHRIS HANI CRESCENT, RIGHT INTO OLIVER THAMBO
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 WHICH BECOMES
SETTLERS WAY, WHICH BECOMES EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW
STREET, RIGHT ONTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD
JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED -UP AFTER LEAVING SAMORA MACHEL AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED -OFF BEFORE REACHING SAMORA
MACHEL.
I25.SAMORA MACHEL - MELKBOSSTRAND - KILLARNEY

FROM SAMORA MACHEL TAXI RANK INITO
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,

CHRIS HANI CRESCENT, RIGHT INTO OLIVER
LEFT ONTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD

DRIVE,LEFT AT OFF-RAMP TO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, PROCEED ALONG BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MONTAGU DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD,RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL, PROCEED ALONG OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND AND PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST COAST ROAD
TO N7,RIGHT INTO N7 ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD
ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION ONCE THE VEHICLE LEAVES SAMORA MACHEL NO
PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AND ON RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS SET DOWN
BEFORE SAMORA MACHEL IS REACHED.
J80.GUGULETU - KILLARNEY VIA MELKBOSSTRAND

FROM EYONA RANK GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY108, RIGHT INTO
DUINEFONTEIN, LEFT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL,
BLAAUWBERG PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE WHICH BECOMES OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE
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TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27 WEST COAST ROAD TO N7, TURN RIGHT
AT N7 ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K36.GUGULETU - KILLARNEY

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT
INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT
INTO VIKING WAY, LEFT INTO SHOWGROUND AVENUE AND DROP-OFF, BACK TO
SHOWGROUND AVENUE, RIGHT INTO VIKING WAY, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, JOIN
AND CONTINUE WITH N7, LEFT BOSMANSDAMWEG, LEFT INTO CENTURY AVENUE AND
DROP-OFF AT RATANGA JUNCTION, RETURN BACK TO CENTURY AVENUE JOIN AND
PROCEED WITH MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG,
PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST
COAST ROAD TO N7,RIGHT INTO N7, ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
POTSDAM ROAD, ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND
RETURN FROM KILLARNEY RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT PLATTEKLOOF ROAD, RIGHT N7
CONTINUE AND JOIN VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT N2, LEFT DUINEFONTEIN, RIGHT NY1,
LEFT NY108, RIGHT NY6, LEFT NY5, RIGHT NY78, RIGHT INTO NY3A, RIGHT INTO
NY1, RIGHT INTO EYONA RANK.
D16.GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT EYONA GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, INTO DURBAN ROAD, INTO ST PETERS ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD
MOWBRAY,ALONG MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, WHICH BECOMES SIR
LOWRY ROAD,RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET, LEFT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN
RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C16.GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO N2 WHICH BECOMES SETTLERS
WAY, ALONG EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW ROAD, RIGHT TO TOP
DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M74.GUGULETU - MOWBRAY

FROM TAXI RANK AT EYONA, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD,
ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN ROAD INTO PETERS ROAD AT THE
EASTERN SIDE OF MOWBRAY AND RETURN.
P65.GUGULETU - ATHLONE

FROM GUGULETU EYONA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY108, WHICH
BECOMES KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOBSON STREET, INTO ATHLONE AND
RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309407. (2) ZOLEKA ZANDISE EUGENE ZE ID NO 6908205884081. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 103 ERNNIE BATT, KTC, GUGULETU, 7750
C/O CATA EYONA CORNER NY1 AND NY 135, GUGULETHU, 7785. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

E43.SAMORA MACHEL - CAPE TOWN

FROM SAMORA MACHEL, INTO CHRIS HANI CRESCENT, RIGHT INTO OLIVER THAMBO
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 WHICH BECOMES
SETTLERS WAY, WHICH BECOMES EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW
STREET, RIGHT ONTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD
JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED -UP AFTER LEAVING SAMORA MACHEL AND ON
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THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED -OFF BEFORE REACHING SAMORA
MACHEL
I25.SAMORA MACHEL - MELKBOSSTRAND - KILLARNEY

FROM SAMORA MACHEL TAXI RANK INITO CHRIS HANI CRESCENT, RIGHT INTO OLIVER
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT ONTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD
DRIVE,LEFT AT OFF-RAMP TO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, PROCEED ALONG BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MONTAGU DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD,RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL, PROCEED ALONG OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND AND PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST COAST ROAD
TO N7,RIGHT INTO N7 ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD
ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION ONCE THE VEHICLE LEAVES SAMORA MACHEL NO
PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AND ON RETURNJOURNEY NO PASSENGERS SET DOWN
BEFORE SAMORA MACHEL IS REACHED.
J80.GUGULETU - KILLARNEY VIA MELKBOSSTRAND

FROM EYONA RANK GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY108, RIGHT INTO
DUINEFONTEIN, LEFT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL,
BLAAUWBERG PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE WHICH BECOMES OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE
TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27 WEST COAST ROAD TO N7, TURN RIGHT
AT N7 ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K36.GUGULETU - KILLARNEY

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT
INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT
INTO VIKING WAY, LEFT INTO SHOWGROUND AVENUE AND DROP-OFF, BACK TO
SHOWGROUND AVENUE, RIGHT INTO VIKING WAY, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, JOIN
AND CONTINUE WITH N7, LEFT BOSMANSDAMWEG, LEFT INTO CENTURY AVENUE AND
DROP-OFF AT RATANGA JUNCTION, RETURN BACK TO CENTURY AVENUE JOIN AND
PROCEED WITH MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG,
PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST
COAST ROAD TO N7,RIGHT INTO N7, ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
POTSDAM ROAD, ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND RETURN
FROM KILLARNEY RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT PLATTEKLOOF ROAD, RIGHT N7
CONTINUE AND JOIN VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT N2, LEFT DUINEFONTEIN, RIGHT NY1,
LEFT NY108, RIGHT NY6, LEFTNY5, RIGHT NY78, RIGHT INTO NY3A, RIGHT INTO
NY1, RIGHT INTO EYONA RANK.
D16.GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT EYONA GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, INTO DURBAN ROAD, INTO ST PETERS ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD
MOWBRAY,ALONG MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, WHICH BECOMES SIR
LOWRY ROAD,RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET, LEFT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN
RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C16.GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO N2 WHICH BECOMES SETTLERS
WAY, ALONG EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW ROAD, RIGHT TO TOP
DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M74.GUGULETU - MOWBRAY
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FROM TAXI RANK AT EYONA, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD,
ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN ROAD INTO PETERS ROAD AT THE
EASTERN SIDE OF MOWBRAY AND RETURN.
P65.GUGULETU - ATHLONE

FROM GUGULETU EYONA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY108, WHICH
BECOMES KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOBSON STREET, INTO ATHLONE AND
RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309408. (2) NGQEZA SONGEZO S ID NO 7509195427086. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 29 KHANYA CRESCENT, KHAYALETU PARK, GUGULETU,
7750 C/O CATA EYONA CORNER NY1 AND NY 135, GUGULETHU, 7785. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

E43.SAMORA MACHEL - CAPE TOWN

FROM SAMORA MACHEL, INTO CHRIS HANI CRESCENT, RIGHT INTO OLIVER THAMBO
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 WHICH BECOMES
SETTLERS WAY, WHICH BECOMES EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW
STREET, RIGHT ONTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD
JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED -UP AFTER LEAVING SAMORA MACHEL AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED -OFF BEFORE REACHING SAMORA
MACHEL.
I25.SAMORA MACHEL - MELKBOSSTRAND - KILLARNEY

FROM SAMORA MACHEL TAXI RANK INITO CHRIS HANI CRESCENT, RIGHT INTO OLIVER
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT ONTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD
DRIVE,LEFT AT OFF-RAMP TO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, PROCEED ALONG BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MONTAGU DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD,RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL, PROCEED ALONG OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND AND PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST COAST ROAD
TO N7,RIGHT INTO N7 ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD
ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION ONCE THE VEHICLE LEAVES SAMORA MACHEL NO
PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AND ON RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS SET DOWN
BEFORE SAMORA MACHEL IS REACHED.
J80.GUGULETU - KILLARNEY VIA MELKBOSSTRAND

FROM EYONA RANK GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY108, RIGHT INTO
DUINEFONTEIN, LEFT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL,
BLAAUWBERG PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE WHICH BECOMES OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE
TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27 WEST COAST ROAD TO N7, TURN RIGHT
AT N7 ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K36.GUGULETU - KILLARNEY

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT
INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT
INTO VIKING WAY, LEFT INTO SHOWGROUND AVENUE AND DROP-OFF, BACK TO
SHOWGROUND AVENUE, RIGHT INTO VIKING WAY, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, JOIN
AND CONTINUE WITH N7, LEFT BOSMANSDAMWEG, LEFT INTO CENTURY AVENUE AND
DROP-OFF AT RATANGA JUNCTION, RETURN BACK TO CENTURY AVENUE JOIN AND
PROCEED WITH MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG,
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PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST
COAST ROAD TO N7,RIGHT INTO N7, ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
POTSDAM ROAD, ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND
RETURN FROM KILLARNEY RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT PLATTEKLOOF ROAD, RIGHT N7
CONTINUE AND JOIN VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT N2, LEFT DUINEFONTEIN, RIGHT NY1,
LEFT NY108, RIGHT NY6, LEFT NY5, RIGHT NY78, RIGHT INTO NY3A, RIGHT INTO
NY1, RIGHT INTO EYONA RANK.
D16.GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT EYONA GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, INTO DURBAN ROAD, INTO ST PETERS ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD
MOWBRAY,ALONG MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, WHICH BECOMES SIR
LOWRY ROAD,RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET, LEFT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN
RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C16.GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO N2 WHICH BECOMES SETTLERS
WAY, ALONG EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW ROAD, RIGHT TO TOP
DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M74.GUGULETU - MOWBRAY

FROM TAXI RANK AT EYONA, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD,
ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN ROAD INTO PETERS ROAD AT THE
EASTERN SIDE OF MOWBRAY AND RETURN.
P65.GUGULETU - ATHLONE

FROM GUGULETU EYONA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY108, WHICH
BECOMES KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOBSON STREET, INTO ATHLONE AND
RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309409. (2) XAKI NDODANA LIVINGSTONE NL ID NO 5703156050084. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: J 3261, NYANGA EAST HOSTEL, NYANGA
EAST, 7750 C/O CATA EYONA CORNER NY1 AND NY 135, GUGULETHU, 7785. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

E43.SAMORA MACHEL - CAPE TOWN

FROM SAMORA MACHEL, INTO CHRIS HANI CRESCENT, RIGHT INTO OLIVER THAMBO
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 WHICH BECOMES
SETTLERS WAY, WHICH BECOMES EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW
STREET, RIGHT ONTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD
JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED -UP AFTER LEAVING SAMORA MACHEL AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED -OFF BEFORE REACHING SAMORA
MACHEL.
I25.SAMORA MACHEL - MELKBOSSTRAND - KILLARNEY

FROM SAMORA MACHEL TAXI RANK INITO
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,

CHRIS HANI CRESCENT, RIGHT INTO OLIVER
LEFT ONTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD

DRIVE,LEFT AT OFF-RAMP TO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, PROCEED ALONG BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MONTAGU DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD,RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL, PROCEED ALONG OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND AND PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST COAST ROAD
TO N7,RIGHT INTO N7 ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD
ALONG
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POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION ONCE THE VEHICLE LEAVES SAMORA MACHEL NO
PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AND ON RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS SET DOWN
BEFORE SAMORA MACHEL IS REACHED.
J30.GUGULETU - KILLARNEY VIA MELKBOSSTRAND

FROM EYONA RANK GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY108, RIGHT INTO
DUINEFONTEIN, LEFT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL,
BLAAUWBERG PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE WHICH BECOMES OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE
TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27 WEST COAST ROAD TO N7, TURN RIGHT
AT N7 ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K36.GUGULETU - KILLARNEY

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT
INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT
INTO VIKING WAY, LEFT INTO SHOWGROUND AVENUE AND DROP-OFF, BACK TO
SHOWGROUND AVENUE, RIGHT INTO VIKING WAY, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, JOIN
AND CONTINUE WITH N7, LEFT BOSMANSDAMWEG, LEFT INTO CENTURY AVENUE AND
DROP-OFF AT RATANGA JUNCTION, RETURN BACK TO CENTURY AVENUE JOIN AND
PROCEED WITH MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG,
PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST
COAST ROAD TO N7,RIGHT INTO N7, ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
POTSDAM ROAD, ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND
RETURN FROM KILLARNEY RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT PLATTEKLOOF ROAD, RIGHT N7
CONTINUE AND JOIN VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT N2, LEFT DUINEFONTEIN, RIGHT NY1,
LEFT NY108, RIGHT NY6, LEFT NY5, RIGHT NY78, RIGHT INTO NY3A, RIGHT INTO
NY1, RIGHT INTO EYONA RANK.
D16.GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT EYONA GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, INTO DURBAN ROAD, INTO ST PETERS ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD
MOWBRAY, ALONG MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, WHICH BECOMES SIR
LOWRY ROAD,RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET, LEFT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN
RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C16.GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO N2 WHICH BECOMES SETTLERS
WAY, ALONG EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW ROAD, RIGHT TO TOP
DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M74.GUGULETU - MOWBRAY

FROM TAXI RANK AT EYONA, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD,
ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN ROAD INTO PETERS ROAD AT THE
EASTERN SIDE OF MOWBRAY AND RETURN.
P65.GUGULETU - ATHLONE

FROM GUGULETU EYONA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY108, WHICH
BECOMES KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOBSON STREET, INTO ATHLONE AND
RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309410. (2) SITWEBILE KHAWULEZILE K ID NO 7410285411082. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 6216 KONJANI CRESCENT, LOWER CROSS
ROAD, 7760 C/O CATA EYONA CORNER NY1 AND NY 135, GUGULETHU, 7785. (4) NEW
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APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

E43.SAMORA MACHEL - CAPE TOWN

FROM SAMORA MACHEL, INTO CHRIS HANI CRESCENT, RIGHT INTO OLIVER THAMBO
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 WHICH BECOMES
SETTLERS WAY, WHICH BECOMES EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW
STREET, RIGHT ONTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD
JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED -UP AFTER LEAVING SAMORA MACHEL AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED -OFF BEFORE REACHING SAMORA
MACHEL.
I25.SAMORA MACHEL - MELKBOSSTRAND - KILLARNEY

FROM SAMORA MACHEL TAXI RANK INITO CHRIS HANI CRESCENT, RIGHT INTO OLIVER
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT ONTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD
DRIVE,LEFT AT OFF-RAMP TO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, PROCEED ALONG BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MONTAGU DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD,RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL, PROCEED ALONG OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND AND PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST COAST ROAD
TO N7,RIGHT INTO N7 ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD
ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION ONCE THE VEHICLE LEAVES SAMORA MACHEL NO
PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AND ON RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS SET DOWN
BEFORE SAMORA MACHEL IS REACHED.
J80.GUGULETU - KILLARNEY VIA MELKBOSSTRAND

FROM EYONA RANK GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY108, RIGHT INTO
DUINEFONTEIN, LEFT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL,
BLAAUWBERG PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE WHICH BECOMES OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE
TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27 WEST COAST ROAD TO N7, TURN RIGHT
AT N7 ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K36.GUGULETU - KILLARNEY

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT
INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT
INTO VIKING WAY, LEFT INTO SHOWGROUND AVENUE AND DROP-OFF, BACK TO
SHOWGROUND AVENUE, RIGHT INTO VIKING WAY, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, JOIN
AND CONTINUE WITH N7, LEFT BOSMANSDAMWEG, LEFT INTO CENTURY AVENUE AND
DROP-OFF AT RATANGA JUNCTION, RETURN BACK TO CENTURY AVENUE JOIN AND
PROCEED WITH MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG,
PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST
COAST ROAD TO N7,RIGHT INTO N7, ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
POTSDAM ROAD, ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND
RETURN FROM KILLARNEY RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT PLATTEKLOOF ROAD, RIGHT N7
CONTINUE AND JOIN VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT N2, LEFT DUINEFONTEIN, RIGHT NY1,
LEFT NY108, RIGHT NY6, LEFT NY5, RIGHT NY78, RIGHT INTO NY3A, RIGHT INTO
NY1, RIGHT INTO EYONA RANK.
D16.GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT EYONA GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, INTO DURBAN ROAD, INTO ST PETERS ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD
MOWBRAY,
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ALONG MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, WHICH BECOMES SIR LOWRY
ROAD,RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET, LEFT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY
STATION CAPE TOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C16.GUGULETU - CAPE TOWN

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK AT GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO N2 WHICH BECOMES SETTLERS
WAY, ALONG EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW ROAD, RIGHT TO TOP
DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M74.GUGULETU - MOWBRAY

FROM TAXI RANK AT EYONA, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD,
ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN ROAD INTO PETERS ROAD AT THE
EASTERN SIDE OF MOWBRAY AND RETURN.
P65.GUGULETU - ATHLONE

FROM GUGULETU EYONA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY108, WHICH
BECOMES KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOBSON STREET, INTO ATHLONE AND
RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309414. (2) MADELA BONGANI PATRICK BP ID NO 7201225570081. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 15 KRISNIC AVENUE, MERRYDALE PARK,
MANDALAY, 7785. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 6 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLARS

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN KHAYELITSHA
AND MANDALAY TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY,BATTSWOOD PRIMARY AND
WINDSOR PREPARATORY SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING:06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON:13H00 - 15H00

OP.8309417. (2) VOYIYA SIMPHIWE S ID NO 7904215486081. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: D44 ZOLA STREET, MFULENI, MFULENI, 7100. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
041.MFULENI - ELSIES RIVER

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO 0 NKQUBELANI STREET, RIGHT INTO
SAXDAWNS,LEFT INTO HIDLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH
ARTERIAL ACROSS MODDERDAM ROAD, INTO 35TH STREET WHICH BECOMES VAN
RIEBEECK ROAD, LEFT INTO EPPING AVENUE, OVER 21TH AVENUE, INTO CONSANI
ROAD, TO TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.

OP.8309426. (2) JAINODIEN RUWAYDA R ID NO 7707160141084. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 32 ANTHONY ROAD, SILVERTOWN, ATHLONE, 7764. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 8 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 32 ATHONY ROAD, SILVERTOWN,ATHLONE TO
POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

START(FLAGFALL) R2,00
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FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUESTED
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAM NO
FOR EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAM OR PART THEREOF

848,00
THE TAXI TO WAIT)
CHARGE
... R1,00

OP.8309428. (2) BOOI B A ID NO 7210225639085. (3) DISTRICT: VREDENBURG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 32 AMSTERDAM CRESCENT, WHITE CITY, SALDANHA, 7395. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

925.VREDENBURG - MALMESBURY

FROM TAXI RANK AT JACOB SADIE STREET VREDENBURG LEFT INTO STEPHEN STREET
LEFT INTO SALDANHA ROAD RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD TILL R45 TO HOPEFIELD
FURTHER UP ON R45 TILL N7 INTERSECTION ONTO N7 TILL MALMESBURY AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H88.SALDANHA - LANGEBAAN

FROM TAXI RANK AT SALDANHA IN SALDANHA ROAD,RIGHT INTO SALDANHA
ROAD,RIGHT NTO KAMP STREET,RIGHT ONTO R27,RIGHT ONTO M233 PROCEED UNTIL
THE MUNICIPALITY SUBURB OF LANGEBAAN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T48.SALDANHA - MOSSGAS PROJECT

FROM COMMUNITY HALL IN DIAZVILLE, RIGHT INTO DIAZ WAY, TO FOUR WAY STOP
LEFT INTO SALDANHA MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO KAMP STREET, RIGHT INTO PLUTINU
STREET, STRAIGHT PASS DUFERCO RIGHT TO THE MOSSGAS PROJECT AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L48.SALDANHA - ENGCOBO

FROM SALDANHA PROCEED TO TAXI RANK AT VREDENBURG RIGHT INTO MARK, RIGHT
INTO MAIN STREET VREDENBURG PROCEED UNTIL R27 INTERSECTION TO LANGEBAAN
ROAD , HOPEFIELD, MOOREESBURG, RIEBEECK-WES, WOLSLEY ,PROCEED ONTO THE
Ni TO TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, LEEU GAMKA PROCEED TO BEAUFORT WES,
ABERDEEN,GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN RIGHT TO COFIMVABA
PROCEED TO ENGCOBO TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L49.SALDANHA - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM SALDANHA TO TAXI RANK AT VREDENBURG RIGHT INTO MARK STREET RIGHT
INTO MAIN STREET VREDENBURG TILL R27 CROSSING TO LANGEBAAN ROAD,
HOPEFILED,MOORREESBURG, RIBEECKWEST, WOLSLEY TO Ni TO OUWSRIVER,
LAINGSBURG, LEEU GAMKA TO BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, GRAAF REINET,
MIDDELBURG, STEYNBURG,MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOTDALE, UGIE,
MACLEAR TO MOUNT FLETCHER TAXI
RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309429. (2) JONES MARGAUX RUBY-EVE MR ID NO 9304210206089. (3)

DISTRICT: BREDASDORP. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 394, BREDASDORP, 7280. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 6 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

874.BREDASDORP - BREDASDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT LANG STREET TO POINTS WITHIN THE SUBURBS OF BREDASDORP
AND RETURN.
R79.BREDASDORP - STRUISBAY/AGULHAS

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

STAATSKOERANT, 30 APRIL 2015 No. 38739 491



FROM TAXI RANK SEALY STREET,BREDASDORP,PASS SAPS OFFICES ONTO R319 TO
STRUISBAY,DROP OFF BY TAXI RANK ,STRUISBAY TO AGULHAS AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
R80.BREDASDORP - ARNISTON

FROM TAXI RANK LEFT INTO KERK STREET ONTO R316 TO ARNISTON TO THE TAXI
RANK AT ARNISTON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309436. (2) TETANI SUNRISE THEMBELANI ST ID NO 7706215881082. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 54676 MFENE STREET, KUYASA,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN KHAYELITSHA
TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL NAMELY ST. PAUL'S PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 05H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON 12H00 - 17H00

OP.8309440. (2) MONGAMELI-SIQANGU BUSISIWE B ID NO 6210270134082. (3)

DISTRICT: ROBERTSON. POSTAL ADDRESS: 159 DAYI STREET, NQUBELO, ROBERTSON,
6705. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1835518/0 FROM MONGAMELI-
SIQANGU BUSISIWE B (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: ROBERTSON). (5) 1 X 15
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1835518/0
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE
OF BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT 159 DAYI STREET, NKQUBELA, ROBERTSON TO
POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN NONQUBELA TO
THEIR WORK PLACES NAMELY ROBERTSON WINERY AND LANGEBERG ASHTON AND
RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 04H00 - 05H30
EVENING 20H00 - 22H00
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN NONQUBELA TO
THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL NAMELY ASHTON CP AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 07H00 - 07H45
AFTERNOON 14H00 - 16H00

OP.8309446. (2) MBIZI JAPHET BIMENYIMANA JB ID NO 7003038350184. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 122 SCOTT RD, PAROW, 7500. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
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FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 122 SCOTT ROAD, PAROW WITHIN A PICK
UP RADIUS OF 5 KILOMETRES TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

START(FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8309447. (2) MBIZI JAPHET BIMENYIMANA JB ID NO 7003038350184. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 122 SCOTT RD, PAROW, 7500. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 122 SCOTT ROAD, PAROW WITHIN A PICK
UP RADIUS OF 5 KILOMETRES TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

START(FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8309453. (2) BOLL MZUKILE RAYMOND MR ID NO 6512015823089. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 38072 NJEZU STREET, HARARE,
KHALEITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 0 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF GOOD FOR REWARD. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 38072 NJEZU STREET, HARARE, KHAYELITSHA TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN KHAYELITSHA
TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL NAMELY MSOBOMVU EDUCARE CENTRE AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 05H20 - 08H00
AFTERNOON 12H30 - 16H30

OP.8309460. (2) GUGA SINETHEMBA S ID NO 8407055661085. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 65 INGWE STREET, DUNOON, MILNERTON, 7441. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN DU NOON TO
THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY SOPHAKAMA PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06H30 - 08H00

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY

ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42,
COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG STREET PIKETBERG.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

STAATSKOERANT, 30 APRIL 2015 No. 38739 493



AFTERNOON 12H30 - 16H00

OP.8309477. (2) NONDALA NOKUTHULA VICTORIA NV ID NO 7402160766086. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 2937 VILLAGE 4, BROWNS FARM, PHILLIPI,
7785. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
E47 KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU
DRIVE,RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT INTO SPINE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO AZ BERMAN ROAD, LEFT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, LEFT INTO 1ST
AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
E48 KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU
DRIVE,
LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD, RIGHT INTO HIGHLANDS
ROAD, LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, LEFT INTO 1ST
AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
E49 SITE B KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE B KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO SULANI DRIVE, RIGHT INTO
BONGA DRIVE, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, LEFT INTO MONGEZI STREET, LEFT INTO
BONGA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD, LEFT INTO
IMPERIAL ROAD, LEFT INTO 1ST AVENUE, RIGHT INTO 4TH AVENUE, LEFT INTO
TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E50 MACASSAR KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT NUWAYS MACASSAR KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO FUKUTHA STREET,
RIGHT INTO WALTER SISULU ROAD, LEFT INTO STEVE BIKO ROAD, RIGHT INTO
SWARTKLIP ROAD, LEFT INTO KATDORING STREET, INTO 1ST AVENUE, LEFT INTO
4TH AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
E51 TOWN TWO KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK IN TOWN TWO KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT
INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO 1ST AVENUE, LEFT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS
PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E52 LUZUKO RANK KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM THE LUZUKO TAXI RANK KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD, LEFT
INTO SHERFIELD ROAD, INTO AZ BERMAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO 8TH AVENUE, LEFT
INTO 1ST AVENUE, RIGHT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
E53 HARARE KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT HARARE KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO NCUMO ROAD, LEFT INTO
NTLAZANE ROAD, LEFT INTO NCUMO ROAD, RIGHT INTO BUKWAYO STREET, LEFT INTO
STEVE BIKO ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO 1ST
AVENUE, LEFT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
E54 MAKAYA KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT MAKAYA KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO OSCAR MPETA ROAD, RIGHT
INTO JOE GQABI STREET, RIGHT INTO GOVAN MBEKI STREET, LEFT INTO OSCAR
MPETA

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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ROAD, RIGHT INTO THAMBO ROAD, LEFT INTO BATANDWA NDONDO ROAD, RIGHT INTO
WALTER SISULU ROAD, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO 1ST AVENUE, LEFT
INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309478. (2) SOUTHEY HOLDINGS PTY LTD ID NO 200603918407. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 36597, CHEMPET, MILNERTON,
7441. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 23 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN LUTZVILLE,
TRONOX MINE BRAND SE BAAI, GUEST HOUSE 1 NAMAKWA STREET TO THE PLACE OF
EMPLOYMENT
SOUTHEY OFFICE AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

06H00 - 17H00
06H45 - 17H50

OP.8309479. (2) SOUTHEY HOLDINGS PTY LTD ID NO 200603918407. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 36597, CHEMPET, MILNERTON,
7441. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 23 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN KOEKENAAP,
UITKYK MUNICIPALITY, SOUTH OFFICE, MSP TRONOX, NANAKWA SANDS, ROSE
STREET,LUTZVILLE TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK NAMELY MINERAL SUPARATION PLANT
AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

06H20 - 17H00
06H30 - 17H25
06H55 - 17H35

OP.8309480. (2) SOUTHEY HOLDINGS PTY LTD ID NO 200603918407. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 36597, CHEMPET, MILNERTON,
7441. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 80 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN LUTZVILLE,
UITKYK, KOEKENAAP, SOUTHEY, GUEST HOUSE NO1 NAMAKWA, TRONOX MINE BRAND SE
BAAI TO THE EMPLOYMENT SOUTHEY OFFICE AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

06H00 - 17H00 - 17H55
06H10 - 18H10
06H20 - 18H25

OP.8309487. (2) GXOWA SANGO MAXWELL SM ID NO 6809135706081. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 291 SITE B, KHAYELITSHA, KHAYELITSHA, 7784.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
2 BELLVILLE - NYANGA

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN
ROAD WHICH BECOMES WILLIE VAN SCHOOR ROAD, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT
ROAD,RIGHT INTO TYGER VALLEY CENTRE, RIGHT INTO OLD OAK ROAD, LEFT INTO
DURBANVILLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON ROAD, LEFT INTO NEW STREET, RIGHT
INTO DURBANVILLE TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8309489. (2) VAN SCHALKWYK CATHLEEN C ID NO 7104150106089. (3)

DISTRICT: MALMESBURY. POSTAL ADDRESS: 17 - 13 AVENUE, DARLING, 7345. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1840984/0 FROM VAN SCHALKWYK CATHLEEN C
(15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: MALMESBURY). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1840984/0
SCHOLAR SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS OF DARLING PRIMARY, DARLING PRE-PRIMARY,
VOORTUITSIG PRIMARY AND KLOUTER KABOUTER PRE-PRIMARY FROM THEIR
RESIDENCES TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING: 06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON: 11H30 - 15H00
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 25 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 17-13 AVENUE, DARLING TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8309492. (2) MEYER ISMAIL I ID NO 6205265177088. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 33, BERRY ROAD, WYNBERG, 7800. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 6 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

FROM PICK UP RADIUS OF 10 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT
NO 33 BERRY ROAD, WYNBERG TO POINTS WITHIN A 50 KILOMETRES AND RETURN.
TARIFFS

START(FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8309495. (2) PREMIUM CARE HOLDINGS P ID NO 201509257107. (3) DISTRICT:
PAARL. POSTAL ADDRESS: 6 SCHOOL STREET, NORTHERN PAARL, NORTHERN PAARL,
7646. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 6 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
STAFF

THE CONVEYANCE OF STAFF FROM ST STEPHEN ONCOLOGY CENTRE, ADDRESS: 6

SCHOOL
STREET, NORTHERN PAARL TO THEIR HOMES IN PAARL AREAS: GROENHEUWEL, KLEIN
NEDERBURG, MBEKWENI AND AMSTELHOF. THERE WILL NORMALLY ONLY BE 2-3
EMPLOYEES IN THE VEHICLE AT A TIME. THE TRIPS WILL BE RETURN TRIPS.
TIME TABLE

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
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FETCH 06H3OAM, DROP OFF 07HOOAM. (RETURN)
FETCH 03H3OPM, DROP OFF 04HOOPM. (RETURN)
FETCH 07HOOPM, DROP OFF 07H30PM. (RETURN)
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from Government Printing Works
Dear Valued Customers,

As part of our preparation for eGazette Go Live on 9 March 2015, we will be suspending the following 
existing email addresses and fax numbers from Friday, 6 February.

Discontinued Email addresses Discontinued Fax numbers

GovGazette&LiquorLicense@gpw.gov.za +27 12 334 5842

Estates@gpw.gov.za +27 12 334 5840

LegalGazette@gpw.gov.za +27 12 334 5819

ProvincialGazetteGauteng@gpw.gov.za +27 12 334 5841

ProvincialGazetteECLPMPNW@gpw.gov.za +27 12 334 5839

ProvincialGazetteNCKZN@gpw.gov.za +27 12 334 5837

TenderBulletin@gpw.gov.za +27 12 334 5830

To submit your notice request, please send your email (with Adobe notice form and proof of payment to 
submit.egazette@gpw.gov.za or fax +27 12-748 6030.
Notice requests not received in this mailbox, will NOT be processed. 

Please DO NOT submit notice requests directly to your contact person’s private email address at GPW –
Notice requests received in this manner will also NOT be processed.

GPW does not accept responsibility for notice requests submitted through the discontinued channels as 
well as for the quality and accuracy of information, or incorrectly captured information and will not 
amend information supplied.

Thank you!

For any queries, please contact the eGazette Contact Centre.

012-748 6200

info.egazette@gpw.gov.za (only for queries). 

Notice requests  received in this mailbox will NOT be processed.ocessed.

We are here 
for YOU!

Important
Reminder
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